CGASE 5074: Appli. of PIATEAU, mc.
FOR ROYALTY OIL PREFERENCE.
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BEFORE THE

NEW MEXICO OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO
October 16, 1973

COMMISSION HEARING

IN THE MATTER OF:

The hearing called by the 0il
Conservation Commission vf New

Mexico upon its own motion to consider
the application of Plateau, Inc.,
operator of a petroleum refinery
lcCaied approximately 1-1/2 miles
southeast of Bloomfield, New Mexico,
for certification to the Commissioner
of Public Lands as a small business
enterprise within the state not having
adequate supply of charge stocks and
eligible to be granted a preference,
pursuant to Chapter 34, New Mexico Law
of 1967, for the purchase of state

royalty oil.

Wt N N Nt Nt Nl el ol N i o it et Nt et et it e S

Case No.

BEFORE: A. L, Porter, Jr., Secretary-Director

I. R. Trujillo, Chairman

TRANSCRIPYT OF HEARING

5074
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MR. PORTER: The hearing will come to order,

'please. Let the record show that present for the hearing

are Mr. I. R. Trujillo, Chairman of the Commission, A. L.
Porter, Jr., Secretary-Director. The Commission will consider
the first case 5074.

MR. CARR: In the matter of the hearing called by
the 0il Conservation Commission of New Mexico upon its own
motion to consider the application of Plateau, Inc., operétor
of a petroleum refinery located approximately 1-1/2 miles
southeast of Bloomfield, New Mexico, for certification to
the Commissioner of Public Lends ac 2 small business enterprise
within the state not having an adequate supply of charge
stocks and eligible to be granted a preference, pursuant to
Chapter 34, New Mexico Laws of 1967, for the purchase of
state royalty oil.

MR. COOLEY: William .T. Cooley, Burr & Cooley,
Farmington, New Mexico, appearing on behalf of applicant.

We have three witnesses we will elicit testimony from in this

case .,

MR. PORTER: low many withesses?

MR. COQLEY: Three.

MR. PORTER: Will the witnesses stand and be sworn,
please?

" Anyone else desire to present testimony in Case
50747
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(No response.)

MR. PORTER: You may call your first witness,

Mr. Cooley.

MR. COOLEY: As our first witness, we call to the

stand Mx. Dixon.

B. G. DIXON,

a witness, having been first duly sworn according to law,

upon his oath testified as follows:

DIRECT EXAMINATION

BY MR. COOLEY:

Q Would you please state your full name for the record?

A B. G. Dixon.

Q Where do you reside and how are you employed, Mr. Dixon?
A Reside in Farmington, New Mexico, and employed by

Plateau, Inc.

Q In what capacity are you employed by Plateau?
A Vice-President and comptroller.

Q How long have you been so employed?

A A little over eight years.

Q It is true, 1is it not, that Plateau, Inc., is a

corporation organized under the laws of the State of
New Mexico?

A That's right,

Q Are you familiar with the stock ownership of Plateau,

Inc.?
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A Yes.

o, Wnat is that?

A It's a solely~owned subsidiary of Suburban Propane Gas

Corporation.

Q What is the primary business activity of Suburban
Propane Gas Corporation?

A Its primary activity is the marketing of propane through
various outlets on the East Coast through the Midwest
and on the West Coast.

Q What is the primary business activity of Plateau, Inc.?

A Petroleum refining and marketing.

Q Is the marketing aspect of the business simply an
adjunct of the refinery business?

A That is correct.

Q That is an outlet for the refined products?

A For the refined products.

0 Are you familiar with the management of both Suburban and
Plateau?

A Yes.

Q Are they separate and distinct?

A Yes, they are. Operations of Plateau are made through
its president, Mr. O. L. Garretson,

Q And is Mr. Garretson the chief executive officer of
Plateau, Inc.?

A Yes, he is.




pace 6

1| Q And as such, has it been your experience that he is free
2 on a day-to-day operating pasis to set forth and

3 implement the policies of Plateau. Inc. independent of

4 the parent suburban Propane Gas Corporation? |
51 A That's right, he does all the operating policy and

6 procedures.

7 MR. PORTER: what's his position?

8 THE WITNESS: He's the president of Plateau, Inc..

9 chief executive officer.

dearnley, meier & associates
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10 0 (By Mr. Cooley) 1Is suburban Propane Gas Corporation of

New Jersey affiliated with any other petroleumn refinery

11

12 operation pbesides rlateau, Inc.?

13 A No.

14 Q Is Plateau, Inc. SO affiliated?

18 A No.

16 Q and the refinery with which we're here concerned is

X located where?

18 A oh, just south of ploomfield, New Mexico.

19 o] Returning again to +he separation of activities of the

two companies, the parent and the subsidiary, what is

20 .

” the situation with respect to keeping records?

2 A We keep all of our own records, file all of our own

23 tax returns, keep completely separate records, all
;— 2 data are separated from Suburban Propane.

Q Now you say You file all of your own tax returns, is the

25
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1) return of Plateau filed as a consolidated return with
2 the parent?
31 A No, it's filed as an individual corporation under
4 Plateau's name, both Federal and the various States.
5 Q Do you have knowledge as to whether an Attorney General's
A 6 opinion has been submitted with respect to whether
ay
_E§ 7 Plateau, Inc. qualifies as a small business as defined
(4]
, Eg 8 in the Act with which we're concerned?
72
gg 9 A Yes. The Cliver Payne opinion?
bee .. .
=) 10 Q Yes. 1Is that opinion, Attorney General Opinion No.
~AN
E% 11 73-50, dated June 25, 19732
)
= o 12 A Yes.
s -
{g é; 13 Q And is that attached as a part of the package which has
~ <o '
10 44 been handed to the Commissioners?
e 15 A Yes.
oz
- gg 16 Q From your own personal observation is there any question
x
ow
§§ 17 in your mind but what Plateau, Inc. is completely
- * @
:d .
’ ;E 18 independently operated insofar as the parent is concerned?
i
w » . )
gg 19 A No gquestion in my mind.
Ia
5: 20 MR. COOLEY: I have no further questions of this
¥
o J 2 witness.
¢
b 22 MR. PORTER: Anyone elsc have a question?
U' b4
a
ad 23 CRQSS5-EXAMINAT ION
$e
23
'8‘ 24 BY MR. NUTTER:

25 Q Mr. Dixon, 1 noticed on the Application of Plateau and
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their letterhead they defined themselves as being

petroleum producers, refiners and marketers. To what

extent is Plateau a producer?
It has one well in Southeastern New Mexico.
How much oil does that well produce per day?

It's a very

Mr. Wail could answer that better than I.

small amount.

Does Plateau operate in any state except New Mexico?
We're licensed to do business in all four states,
Utah, Colorado, Arlzona and New Mexico.

The four corner states?

That's correct. We're incorporated in the laws of the

State of New Mexico.

Now do you do business in fact in these other states?

Yes.
As marketers primarily?

As marketers only.

Do you have any refinery operations in any other stales?

No.

So Plateau has one refinery near Bloomfield, New Mexico?

Yes, sir.
And one oil well in Lea County?

I'm not for sure where it is, but I think it's in Lea

County.

ron have marketing outlets in the State of New Mexico?

N s
oy 1a
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Yes.

What percentage of the product of the Bloomfield
refinery is sold in New Mexico?

I'm going to speak off the top of my head because I
haven't -- I'd have to remember what from last year's
tax return, we separated out then. I would think that
it's somewhere in the neighborhood of 60 percent or
better, either sold through our outlets in New Mexico

or sold off of our dock in New Mexico.

Well, if it's sold off of your dock in New Mexico it
could be retailed then somewhere else besides new Mexico?
That's correct.

So you're not only selling to your own, through vour
own marketing outlets but also selling to other outlets?
Yes, that's correct.

Do you have a supply of oil for your &
states besides New Mexico?

There is a small amount that we're getting in from Colora

. of vour total refinery input would come

from out of state?
Mr. Wall or Mr. Hagler could better answer that for you.

MR. NUTTER: I believe that's all then. Thank you.

MR. PORTER: Are there any other questions of this

witness?

{No response.)
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MR. PORTER: The witness may be excused. Caill
your next witness.
MR. COOLEY: Mr. Hagler, please.

WILLIAM HAGLER,

a witness, having been first duly sworn according to law,

upon his oath testified as follous:

DIRECT EXAMINATION

BY MR. COOLEY:

Q Would you state your full name for the record, please?

A william N. Hagler.

) Where do you reside and how are you employed?

A Farmington, New Mexico.

MR. PORTER: How do you spell your last name?

THE WITNESS: H-~a-g-~l-e-r.

A I'm employed by Plateau, Inc.

Q (By Mr. Cooley) Iﬂ what capacity?

A I'm assistant to the president.

Q So the major portion of your duties concern themselves
with actual refinery coperations?

A Yes.

Q Of the Plateau refinery near Bloomfield?

A Yes, they do.

Q Are you familiar with the refinery capacity which

presently exists in the Bloomfield refinery of Plateau,

Inc.?




4| A The present nominal design capacity of the refinery
s at Bloomfield is 52G0 barrels per day.
6 Q Is that based upon engineering studies that have been

y periormed?

oclates

9 actual demonstrated throughput.

race 11
S Yes, I am.
- E 2 Q Would you tell us what the present nominal design
i 3 capacity of that facility is?

10 Q Do you have evidence of actual demonstrated throughput?

,meier & as3

12 Q 7 hand you what's been marked as Applicant's Exhibit A

13 and ask you if that is a tabulation of some evidence

14 of that capacity.

18 Yes, this is just an example period of time.

would you explain what it purports to show?

17 A This is a period of gix days in August and early

b
dearnley
37103
BUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87108
>

18 september of 1972, listing the. voiume of charge to the

43-6091e ALBUQUERQUE. NEW MEXICO

EnSTeAC

g A This is based upon the engineering design studies and |

refinery in barrels por day, and the gravity of that

("]
5 19
I ,
E: 20 particular- -~ of the charge on those particular days.
3z
;; D t i read J-\y\cn')
34 g o you want me to read Lhose:
. Z
00
0§ 2 Q I think the exhibit speaks for itself.
d?.
0 -
at 2 MR. PORTER: Now you have a range there, I believe,
, o ¢
b
LI of 5175 to 54507

-
2

THE WITNESS: Yes, sir, that's correct. The
51 e

e

e
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average, as you see, sir, is 5267.

MR, PORTER:X Right.
(By Mr. Cooley) Are there other periods of time which
you're personally familiar that the Plateau Refinery
at Bloomfield has performed at substantially the same
as set forth in Applicant’s Exhibit A?
Yes, thecre are,
Have you simply chosen this as a representative period?
That's correct.
Does the capacity and design of the refinery assume an
6ét1mnm gravily Sf charge stonk?
Yes, it does. The optimum gravity of the commingled
stream, that is the composite stream to the refinery is
between about 53 gravity and about 57 or 8 gravity.
Under present mix and availability of crude we achieve
this by runaning crgde with gravity of about 41 degrees
and higher.
By this am I to understand that 40-degree gravity or
less when comminyled with your other available charge

stock tends to reduce the efficiency and capacity of

the refinery?

That's correct.

How did this come about; why did it come about?
Well, the very heavy crudes have an exceedingly high

yield of residual fuel or bottoms and after that yield

[
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13

reaches a certain level, then it axcsads the capabil-
ity of the erinery pumps, tower sizss, cooling
capacity to remove that from th:s towars and the
townrs load up and the chargz must be cut back,

MR, PORTEP: While we'ra on that point, in other
words, the high-gravity oil would, as you say, tend
to intsrfere with the efficisncy 6f th= oparation?

MR. COOLEY: ILow gravity.

THE WITNESS: lLow gravity, sir,

MR. PORTEPR: Low gra&ity, énytﬁing ﬁelow 4lovwould
tend to intarfere with the efficisncy of tha operation
of the plant @quipment to the doagree that you could

not process as much oil?

PTHE WITNESS: Yas, sir,

MR. PORTER: And yvour output would not ba as
much?

THL WITHESS: Yes, sir, Basically the reason
is hacausa the input is reduced,

MR, PORTER: I san,
(By Mr, Coolay) Doss it also offect the variocus yields
and the types of products that 1t will produca?
Yas, it dows, Maybe I can illustrats that by an

axanple, The third gravity crude, for axample, has

“a yrald of heavisr rssidual fuel of about (0, 653%,

vhere a 55 or 60 gravity crude has a residual yiesld
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A

of six, Seven, night p2reent to close up, prchabhly
loqarithmically, certainly gr:omatrically,
and, Summarily then, has it bman 2stablishad from
both enginecering data and actual operation that tha use
of crude charge stock halow 41° gravity is undssirabls
and unsuitable for your present #xisting facilitias?
That's correct,

MR. COOLRY: nNo furthar quzstions,

MR, PORTER: Any questiens?

CROSS-EXANMINATION

BY MR. NUTTRR:

Q

A

Mr. Hagler, the reason for this is hecausae this
refinery is designed and the facilitiss are installad
for the handling of high-qra?ity input; is this right?
Yos,

Of course, rafineriss can handl»s bglow-grade crude
oil, can't thay?

Correct, yeas, sir,

But not this type erinnry?

Not this typga,

What 1s the procesa in putting this avarage 55.7
gravity input into the tafinery? What's tho procass
for making the Product out of it andg what is tha
product vyicla?

Thore are twon maisr rafluwry proceasseg, I assume you
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0

want mz to describs the process at this rafinary?
Yes,\I do, Co ah2ad, lNr. laglar.

May I ask how much detail you'd like to go into,
broad and gensiral?

Enough go we'll know if this is a mechanical blending
of the input to make a product, or whether thers's
somna actual rafining opuration going on, vhether
there's a heat treatmsnt, whother thera's cracking,
whather thera's preliminarization or jusﬁ what,
Right., The initial refining stap is the cruds
distillization., This is conductoad in thras
distillization towers, Tho firxst phase is to preheat
the crude by off-streams from the downstream part of
the refinery., This yinlds light strain gasoline
overhsad from the first towar. Ths bottoms from that
tower are charged to a second towar that yislds naptha
which becomes chargs for the catalytic reformar,
Furthor down, it's kerosine, diesél, and finally
rasidual fuel of the hottoms of the second tower,

Thiyy cat raformar 18 rathsy a éonVQntional catalytic
reformar with a unifior, ahaad of the reformer for
catalvst production., You e¢ludad to ona point,

The crudd: o1l 1is not really machanically blended;
it's blaendad by seloction of stock that's stored in

tankage for subsoquent running,
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A

¥2

So you'va mentioned four products that you obtain,
gasoling, kerosina, dizsel and residual, You also
have a yield of butanz and propanas?

Mo, sir,
but thay're burned in the refipery process,

I see. So thoss four products that you mantioned
are the four proeducts of the rafinery?

Yas, sir., We make a very small voluma of white
gasoline, but that's mostly conveniance,

NMow, taking your avarage crude input of 56,79 here,
what would the percentayw of gascliaz, ¥ervnsine,
dissal and residual that you'd cgat out of it, sir?
Can I refar to a note on that?

Sure,

The data I'm citing is not from the precise period
of tlhe set forth in Fxhihi+ A, hut it is gensrally
reprasentative, Tha yield of residual fuel is
approximately 16%. The yisld of hutane, propane

gas is approximately 9.

And that's consumed in the refinery procass?

o

Yes, it is. Tha yield of diesel and karosine i
approximat=ly 13%,

Combinad?

Yes, sir., Do you wish me to braak them down?

Mo, sir,

We have a combinad yiald of those materials,
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A And tha yiald of .gasoline 1s approximately 659,
Q Thank you,
A Approximataely 4% rofining loss and shrinkage.

MR. NUTTER: Hr, Cooley, is your other witnsss
going te testify on supply?

MR, COOLEY: VYes,

MR, NUTTER: I don't have any further qusstiong
of Mr. Hagler,

PE-CROSS FXAMINATION

BY MR. PORTER:

Q Mr, Hagler, I assuma that the major portion of your

input accounts from liquids'from natural gas walls?

A Undar the most desirable conditions, yes.

Q Ybu maan, that is normaliy wﬁera you do get most  of
your stock?

A That's desired normally, A

Q Wall, what's ﬁaan your account to g2t gas?

A Well, that'll hn covefad in more detail later,

Q Okay, I seeo,

MR. PORTER: Anyone ¢lss havae a (quastion?

MR, COOLEY: I have one quastion on res-diract.

RE-DIRECT ENAMINATTOMN

BY MR, COOLEY:

) Mr, Hagler, 1s tharoe any other proesss in your refining

operating that tonds to upgrads the quality of vour
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gasolin~?
Wall, T think tha chisf procsss I'va alluded to is
tho catalvtic rsformzr. This takas thes low-~octans

i
stocks, ovar 40 octans, and upgradas thum to a range

of 90 to 100,

Is that the procass wherein platinum was used?
Yas, it is,.
So then, 65% of ths gasolina production is not

simply natural gascline that drippad, as we call it,

that you'd go out. and burn in tha car; it's quitg

go
a considerable diffarent rafinad product?
It's a faiily 2araful blended mixturs of savaral
streams,
Then treated as a catalytic feformar?
Yas, sir, Wall, maybe for the racord I should correct
that, Thz matorial from tha catalytic raformar is
one of tha fiﬁe ingrediants of fianishad gasoline.
But it has ths offact of substantially upgrading the
total end product?
Yes,

MR, PORTER: Ona more cunstion,

RE~CROSS RXANMINATION

0

MR, PORTER:

You giva a figure of approximately 4% loss in the

refining procass, Dops that vary much and would it vary
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much thae typa of oi) that vou Procoss?
Yzs, sir, 71t wouid @verything, Tha lighter the crude
the highér that figura would be, 1 might point out that
tha majority of that loss isg hot truly an absolute
loss of product, Tha cétalytic r2forming procsss,

in converting low~octane moleculas to higher octane
nolecules tends to form qas nethane ang cthane.

Those are analogous qgases and rocovered and burned in
the furnaces, but we treat them for reporting purposns
as a loss.

And use then for fuel at the plant?

Yes, sir. |

MR. PORTER: Anyvone else have » question?

RI-CROSS rx AMINATION

BY MR, TRUJILLQ_:_

o]

The input stoek at the refinery vou Say is betwean
53 and 58° of gravity?

Yes,

-

Do you have any trouble maintnining that hind or input

at the plant?

Yes, we do.

But von manége to do it anyway ?

Mo, we dont't, On many occasions, we are foreced to run
heavier Materials just beecausa that's a13 that's

ana with the result in loss in capacity

availahle,
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BY MR,

in production of materials that are less
Gaesirable in the marketnlann,

MR. PORTRRy FRv the way, yon don't process that
oil fron vour well in Southeast New México, do you?

THE WITHMESS: No, sir, we don't.

MR, PCRYTER: That would he a long pipeline.

THE WITHESS: Yes, it sure would,

MR, PORTER: The witness nay be excused.

N

¥R, COOIEY: éhe next witnoss is Mr. Wall.

CLEO II. WALL

a witness, havinag been first duly sworn according to law, upon

his oath testified as follows:

DIRNCT EXAMINATION

COOLEY 3

=

]

flould you state your full name for the record, please?

Cleo B, Wall.
Wthere to you reside and by whom are yvou employed?
I reside in Farmington, llew Merico and ar employed

by Platean, Inac,

How long have vou hecen emploved by Plateaun, Inc.?

Thirteen years.

Since its inception?

Right.

What is your position ecurrantly wvith Platean, Inc.?

Manager of the Crude 01 Departmnent.

L T R R I E—E—EE————————
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Does this include among its responsibilities the

nrocurement of supplias?

A Yes.

e And refinerv charge stock?

A Yes.

O Mr. ¥iall, is Plateau, Inc. currently unable to
purchase in the open narket at prevailing prices an
adequate supply of refinery charge stocks of a quality
to reet needs of its existing refining capacity?

A Yes.

0 You've answered that Plateau is -unabkle to do so,

To what extent has it bheen unable to do 50, currently
unahle to do 30?

A, Well, at present, over 1,200 barrels a day short of
the adecuate supplyﬂ

0 How have you arrived at this particular figqure? Is
this based somewhat on Mr. Hagler's testimony?

A Yes, it is.

¢] Would you recite what portions of that testimony?

A tlell, the nominal desiaon of the refinery and enginceering
of the refinery, the 41 gravity aﬁﬂ up. Ue've heen
ahle to ohtain enly about 4,008 haryrels a day of
charge stbck to mect the 53 to 57 gravity desired
charoed to the rafinerv,

) So you've been ahle to obtain approrimately 4,000
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’barrels of a total desian capacity of 5,200; is that
correat?

PN That's ccrrect.

0 llave vou prepared an exhibit which reflects on a
monthly hasis the actnal purchases over the most
recent twelve-nonth period that's available to vou from
your company’'s records?

A Yes;-I have.

O I refer vou to what is identifiec as Txhihit 5.
Fxhibit 5 is attached to the application.

This is an exhibit consisting of 13 pages. I ask
vou if that is the tabulation which -you've just
referred to?

A Yes, it is.

Q ould vou explain what is set forth thereon?

A e prepared for each month starting with September
of '72 throudgh Auqust of '73, which is the latest
information I have, showing all oil purchased, 41
gravity and un, On the cover sheet it shows the
barrels per month, the barrels pér day for cach month,
mhe weighted averace of the still 4l gravity and up
and the 4,020 barrels a day.

0 pid Plateau, during this same periocd, purchase sore
quantities of crude of gravities lbwer than 412

A Yas, we ¢iad, | ~*-J

S R A B e
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1l a tUhat disposition was rade of those, in the nost part?

P

2! A Tn the rost part, thesc were put in the pipéline

l . 3 on trades that we have with other companies, for another

4 higher gravity 0il. As already testified, we've
- ' 5 had to use some of the lower gravities of oi) during
D ‘ 6 certain times of the year.
o 71 @ That's moxe or less an emerdency procedure?
- g| A Yes, it is. .
1 9| O put generally speaking, if vou have an adequate
B
|

oclates

10 supply of the optimun gravity of 41° and up, then

y, meier & ass

tantimony ia that that has been traded to other

- v

11 y oui

12 oil companies for gravities which are mere desirable

13 to you?

dearnle

66918 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

14 A correct.,

and are all the low-gravity oils that you purchase

ko,

18

16 cormitted to such a trade?

| 2 Yes, they arc.

ey

LBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87108

i : 8] @ currentlv nirchased?

H A

i "

. ~;

o U A currentliy.
2 10
28
z \
§: 20 0 Mow, if you're granted the preference for State royalty
o Z
- o %
m k] s kY . . .
§: 21 oils which would have gravities lower than those
X : ;
:E 22 degired by yonu, would they be cormitted to any cxisting
8y
| R trade-ount agreements?

p i 23
z2 e
s
g— 24 A Yos.
o~

G nut: are they currently commi.ttad to any?

25
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w

0

0

They're not currently cormmitted.
But you would anticipate trading them for desirable
charce stock?

Yes, we would.

Is there an availahility of the additional amounts

of charge stocks in the area adjacent to vour refinervy?
There is an availability of charge stock in the

Four Corners area adjacent to the refinery.

That's 419 and up?

41° ana up. .

-e
1

* } - .. “- e B - . -~
VO Lu wuul(. I A - L)L'CIUL.S.(.'dl’ alle Liiezhe prouaugcns O

o)

charge stocks do exist if vou could acquire them?
Correct.

And in your opinion, would yéu he able to successfully
exchange royalty oils that you might obtain in
Southecastern New Mexico for such desirable charqe
stocks?

le helieve ve can, ves.

Mow, you've tesoti ke o 1,200 havre! shortage

over a period of the past 12 months. nNo you have any
projections as to what the shortdge rnicht be during
the ensuing 12 months?

Ula are projecting the Adecline in the Four Corners

arca of approximately 10% per vear. Ve would need

additionally 400 barrels a day.
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A

Q

0

0

Now you arrive at that, I presume, on the basis that
vou'lre currently purchasing 4;020 harrels to he exact
per da§ on an average over the past year, and if that
guantity declines the projected 10%, it would he 440
barrels?

Yes.

For the ensuing twelve-ronth period, you'll he

1,600 barrels short; is that correct?

Correct. o

mné likewise, from year to year thereafter, a similar
decline?

Right.,

Is this just your estimate, this 10% décline, or do
vyou have some other basis for this opinion?

Mo, this is an opinion of a consulting engineering
firm.

flas this enqiﬁeering firm employed by Plateau, Inc,
specificaliy for this purpose?

Yos.

If I undorstand it, that purpose was to project a
decline of your sources of supply?

mThat's correct.

For a given period of vears?

Richt,

Have you tabulated thie particular producers frorm whom
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0

Q

you a¥e currently purchasing refinery charge stocks
for the Plateau Refinery?

Yes, I have.

Have you tabulated that in the raterials attached to
the application?

tlell, we've only -- we give the source of supply.
That's ny question. ¥ou give the producers?

Vog.

And is that attached to the application as nxzhibit 42

-~
~ e

js

VA~
S0

2.
. L=

e

14

So that simply lists each of the operators from whonm
you are purchasing; 1is that correct?

That's corrcct.

Have yonu likewise_tabulated fiolds fror whence this
production has heen forthceoning?

Yes. This is actually a copy of what's in the
enginecering committec report book and we purchased
from nearly al)l of these fields in the engineering
report at certain tirmes,

Is that attached to the application?

Yas, it is,

Mg Ixhibit 6?

Yes,

Ts it your personal respongibility to procurce

supplies of rofineryv charge stock for IMlateau?




‘ PAGE 5o
1 * ,

2{0 In that capacity, aio You cxhauyst all reasonable

cfforts to obtain Supplies of refinery charge stock

in the oPen market at prevailing Prices during the past I

Year?
Yes,
m U
o What precisge efforts can You oxhihit ¢o the cormission
] .
! gg here today ware nade by You on hehalrf of your emplover
a . )
© in this Yeaard?
od
33 Ve wrotea letters to approximately 25 of the major ,
2 i [
E bProducers in the Py Corners area.
‘.“ >: .
! ég Hava these letters been attached to the application ‘
o
— °
~
- 8 i as Ixhibit 15
w o
10 Yes they have,
a5 .
z3 . . ’
i Gz Con31st1ng of 28 bagea?
. 32
: W
- § 3 Yes., )
o
Q2w .
[ B
8 What responses and to wkat end, ro vhat effect, were
o o @O
&3 . C .
S received fyom these Solicitationg? ;
gd I heliova wa have answers fron throe ¢Ompaniag that ) :
o
9
¢ @ | . 1 4.
8 x e made our nauiry &g,
. °Z .
® .
§: Do vou hava evidence that each of thesge solicitationg
g §
a - ,
3 vere actunlly receivae bv the arasseag?
2
. Yes, we qo,
9 .- . .
Py What jg that eVi.doenee?
N

28 A e sent the lottors by yaturn ‘Ccaipts,
e 1o ) -
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'

And does the return rcceipt appear on each of the 28

golicitations attached to the application?

Yes, it does.

Did these efforts result in the acguisition of any

additional refinerv charge stock for Plateau, Tnc.

Refinery in Bloonfiela?

o.

In addition to the letters that are attached as

Bxhibit 1 to the apnlication,; Aid ve

solicitations?

major oil company offices.

d
ot
7]
”
4]
o)
o
o
i
=

-5 Lo the

Were thosce to companies you from your personal know-

ledge werce aware had in fact available to then

charae stocls of the quality that vou Adesired?

Yes, they aiqd.

Were you in a position to offar them anything in

exchange with respect to anv of these solicitaticonn?

Yas, to rv knowloedge.

NiAd you understand my cuestion?

Were vou in a poaition to offor

for tha oil?

o,

That rmiocht induce the holders of these desirable

chayoe o

o~

%
L1 S

’

t.
3

to male

fher available

o Platcan,

anything in estchanqge

Ine.?
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e

No.

If you had had such trading material available to von
in the form of State royalty oil) in Southeastern

Hew Mexico, do you helieve that vour inferences woulﬂ
have heen ﬁore successful?

Yes, thev mronld.

Are you aware, Mr. Uall, vhat percentage of Platean,
Inc.'s current charve stock availabhle to it is being
purchased out of the State of Mew Mexico?

It's approximately 7%.

And from whence is that obtained?

Fron Mobile 0il in the Dove Creck Colorado area.

Is that the only out-ecf-State sonrce?

Yes.

MR. COOLRY: Mr, Chairman, we have no furthor
guestions of this witness. At this time T would
like to move the afmission into evidence in this
recofﬂ of all materials attached to the application
on file hercin that have been subnitted here which
probably should he identified as applicant's
nzhibit 1 which includes the applications, as woell
as applicant's uhibhit A which was ofifered by

Mr. [agler.,

NP, PORPER: b thout: obijection, the exhibits

vill be acmitted.

P I N T EEI————.
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CROSS-EXAMINATION

BY MR. PORTER:

Q Mr. Uall, I belicve you rmentioned the fact that you
arc unable to got a supply of the desirable kind of
input stock at prevailing prices. Are you paying
a bonus abhove posted prices for any crude oil at this
tine?

A Mo, we're paying Shell vhat we call shell's posted
price, which is 291 a barrel in the. Four Corners
aran,

0 Are you conducting any new wells, any new oil wells?

A lell, we have purchased some wells recently drilled,
ves,

0 Are you having to pay more tﬁan~the 391 for the new
oil?

A o, sir. Ve can't by Phase 4. Ue're not,

G flell, it was ny understanding that the old o0il price
was frozon, bhut that orude ol) from hew wells was not.
Mavhe I Jdon't understand it,

A Uéll, new olil price.

0 Yas.

A In othex words, we're not paying o bhonus; we're
paying new oil prices. ™hias is a dollar a harrel
over posting.

Q h‘ﬂollnr a barrel over posting?
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mhis is just a matter of information for myseif, I
mean curiosity. Do veou know what the highest prices
nov being offored for crude oil, new oil, arc in the
San Juan Rasin area?

fell, to ny knowledge it's 491 a harrel; it's the
highest price for now oil.

e were discussing a while ago, I was with the
previous witness, the percentage of vour stocl: that
comes from dry gas wells that are dry gas liquids,
Do you know about what that perccntéqe was on a yeac—
round basgis?

The vear-round basis, I imagine would bhe approximately

Noes this ?luctuatc with the amount availabla?

T would expect it to be. he reason I ask the uostion
on account of increased demand for natural gas and

the high Ademand amounts and so forth, is there quite

a fluctuation throughout the ycar as to how much dgas
liquicd you can qat:?

Yes, there is, Uinter ronths they're more available
fhan the swnnex montha when thev dron low, prébably

50 to 60%,

In those sumner months, now, that requires the use

percentage of the lowarv-aravity oil that

0f a greatas
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BY MR,

cuts down the capacity?
rhat’s corredci.

HP. PORTIIR: Mr. Mutter, Jdo vou have any
questions?

MR. NUTTFR: Yes, sir.

RF~CROSS EXAMINATION

HUTTER:

0

A

Mr. Wall, I'm confused., TIirast von say that you need
a composite stock of 53 to 57° gravity. Then I hear

5 you

41° gravity rentionec¢. Then, on your Ixhibit
show the tabulation of the amount of available stocks
of 419 and up as being approximately 4,000 barrels a

day.

Yes,

Yet, in Qour appiication, you said that you had 5,200

barrels per day available to you.

ell, let me --

Pid vou mean 5,200 bharrels of total stock including

41 and above, and also below 412

Tell, let me explain it to you this way. Ve seck

41 agravity and up, that is tﬁw:cohminqled strean

which we ultinately hope to aet hekter than 53 gravity
for charge stock. 2Mnd, agranted w;th the lowoer graﬁity
of the erude o0il of aravities, we purchase probably

5,000, 5,200 barrcls during cortain tires of the year;~J
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X

Wall, what is your average throughput in your
rafinery throughout the twelve-month period?

Ve've got 5,267 barrels as the average thronghput

in one-week period in Puqust and carly Septerber.
Last vear, around 4,300barrels a day.

Year-~round average?

Year round, that's a figure that would report all
imvort attempts of oil and gas, 0il imports.

Now this Ithibit 5 shows crude o0il and condensate
purchases of 410 and up, and I quess the average nust

be about 4,000, because the total barrecls per day is

48,000 for twelve ronths, so that would be around
4,000 bharrels per day average for the twelve months?
Right., That's 41 gravity ané ap.

41 anad up?

Yes.

Mow, is this the maxirum that vou can run if you're
using 41 and up?

No, we can run 5,200 and as already testificd,
sometimes 5,400,

. . 0 P e ’
Is this including 41 and 577 and 532

0

—

t includes 4L gravity and up.

MR, COOLRY:  Mr. Mutter, if I may intervenc,

T think the confusion is that the witnesses have

testificd that -- if vou will refor, for instance, Lo
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2

0

the attached totals of Bxhibit 5, it shows a range

of gravities for each months.

MR, NUTTRR,. Fron 41 tq co in sore months, and
in sore nonths, from 41 to 77, even.

MR. coonny, Corract, That, on an averadae
you take all the 0ils available to Plateau, 431° and up,
and comminglethen, niv them upP.  “he result is 52 to

58 andcommingledcharge stock is what i1, Hagler

testifiag to, that's the optimum charge stock for thisg
T G

refinery. 9The result of mivineg thann TIudus set fLoreh
on the tables on Exhibit 5.

THE UITHESS: Ana that if yon injeect any lower
grades, you get below the optimum that was testifieq
to by Mr, Magler,

(By Mar, Mutter) Pell, to obtain mayimom capacity

for the refinery facility, can you run 41° 5i3 as long
as you've got enouch of this 65 ang aa® cil o blenc
with it?

Yes, that's wvhat Mr. Hagler, T think, tostifiead to,

that as long as we have enowh of the higher gravities

- to commingle wifh the lower gravities, Ir we just yun
g aray

A0

Straight 210 L, as Hr, Maealor indicated we would
W ’ pd ’

L

not be able to run capacity,

And when in your application --

MR, coonry. there arc you raferrine to?




Yy, meler & associates

dearnle

209 SIMMS BLOG.s P.O. BOX 1002ePHONE 243-68910 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103
NEW MEXICO 8710%

1216 FIRST NATIONAL BANK BLDG. EASTeALBUQUERQUIL,

e

10

11

12

13

14

15

16

17

18

19

21

22

23

24

25

PAGE
25

D

-
R

MR. MUTTER: The original application on page 3,
sacond paraqraph.
(By Mr. Hutter) It savs, "The total purchases for
1972 wvas 5,231 barrels per dav. 7The charge stock that
we purchased cduring this period available to the
refinerv was 4,563 barrels per dav."

NDoes that rean that you had 4,563 barrels per day
of 410 and up?
At the time that we made this application which was

on Ilay 16, possibly we ray have been around 44 or

ey sl . . P T VR “om AmrT ~ded 3 3
4,500 barrels a day, and Jdue to the dopletion in oil

that we lave lost, that is now decreased down to 4,000
s0 it's 41 gravityvy and up.
Now vou've got ahout 4,109 harrels?

4,000,

Yes.
And what were the total purchases in 19722 5,231 and

this‘inclnﬂeﬂ the él and up and also below 41; is
that cofrect?

Yes, it is.

So vou had now, using these figures that vou submitted
on your application, vou had abont 700 barrxels por

dav that vou could not run in vour refinery; 1is that

it?




PAGE

- 3¢
1{a Yes.
z2|Q What did vou do with that 700 barrals?
) 3jn That was traded with some of the major companies;
4 we shipped it in the pipelines.
5§10 This is what I want to ¢get to. Are vou trading that
o 5 in its entirety or are you exchanging or are vyou
! QO
l L o .
o 7 selling sorme of this?
[
sg 8 1h e're selling it in exchange, as I testified, for
» ,
2; 9 some high=-gravity oils released +o us in exchange
S . . . .
o ‘10 for lower-gravity oil which we sold,
=
= 11 |9 Then, iff you had an extra 790 barrels to trade with and
ey »
= - 12 you traded it for high-qgravitv oil, then vou had more
& :
@ oo 13 than 4,500 barrels of high-gravity oils; didn't you?
- ¢u=x
So ‘
30 14 [P The crude oil production is more than the level
wl 15 production through the yvear and the high-gravity
I 4
g .
5§ 16 materials from the gas well fluctuates. So we're unable
53 to actually receive the amount of high gravity oil
ig 17 B 2
L]
=
23 than the amount of crude oil that we sell to then,
r 18
i \
o
g: 19 By the same token, I mean we <o out Lo producers and
%0
X
Q
LA 20 they may have oil wells andgas wells and we make
3z
- <
o .y :
§i 21 package trades with them and they prefer to trade hy
68
{g 22 0il in the production in a given area. So wo ond
oy
& 23 up with some oil that really is undesirable for our
g
Iz L
W refinery usc.,
2 24
N
N No vou rmalke a f£lat sale of some of this oxcess helow

25
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PACE 17

l 1 qravity 0il that you've gqotten, OY do vou use it as
: 2 2 bartering mediun in exchange for high~gravity stuff?
) 3|A e attempt to but we're not able to, to trade JLlY o€

4 the heavy oil for high gravity.

0

soclates

y, meier & as

1 . poprmR:  Were you through, Hr. lutter?

12 MR. MUTTER: I'm just as confused as 1 can get.

13 MR. PORTIR: Do You think you may he able to

dearnle

MEXICO 87103

14 clear it up?

MEXICO 87108

MR, WUTTER: You go ahead.

15

16 RE-CROSS L RAMINATION

47 |PY_MR. PORTTR:

18 |0 Mow, 1 was just going o ask you, your FExhibit A,

AS-OGD\OALBUQUEﬂQuE, NEW

B8L0G. EAST eALBUQUERQUE, NEW

5 1R, PROTRR: B30 SOWME of it vou just sell? I
6 e WITHMRSS: Right.
R, PORTBER: rell, this is what 1 wanted to qet
8 clear, whethexr you were trading all of this or actually
9 ' gelling some of the oil that you have.
10 onE WITHESS: Hone of it is straicht sale.

% 19 1 underatand i, ig puhmitted to actually show the

I

z :

ég 20 capacity of the plant when you're using this 53, 5Q \ ‘

L]

-

x © ,

gg 21 gravity?

69

:E 22 N Yes.

oz

o+

J 9 . - - . . . "

@2 23 | € mhat shows the capacity of the plant whica i fron
| % °

- &

. 24 5175 to 545172

L]

~N

25 N ves.

S —
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2

An& vour TIxhibit 5 shows the actual! throughput, .
I suppose, the barrcls per nontihi?
Thesc are purchases, Mr, Porter, of Al qgravite and up.
Mow, Coes that pretty closelv coinside with what
you actually put through the plant?
Mo, it doesn't, I think we show during certain
periods there we have exceeded the capacity of 5,200
barrels with our average throughput . per year is
less than our capacitv, It runs apprbximately 4,300
barrels per year.
MR, NUTTER: That's vour average throughpuyt for
a veayx?
THE WITNRSS: It was for '72, approximately.
MR. NUDTER: So, agtualiy, vour refinery is
running nayhe 900 to 1,000 bharrels short of capacity?
T WITNNSS:  Right.,

HR, NUTTER: As an averaqge throughout the vear?

THE (JITHNESS: Right.

(By Nr., Porter) MNow, therc vas one other question

I have here in connection with yowr letter vou've
written to the various producers. You say vour
present: needs are for an additional 5,000 barrels of
oil. I'n interested to lnow wvhere the 5,000 barrel

ficgqure care fromn and in view of the fact, it's my

understanding that vou're talking about a net shortage
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A

here of maybe 1,200,

Well, when this letter was prepared, of course, we're
also thinking of expansion ancd this letter was
written primarily to get our refinery uwp to capacity.
And, in talking to a lot of these people in their
offices and by phone, we were askinc that if we
attempt to purchase another 5 to 6,209 harrels a dav

for future use. pPut our application is not nade for

an expansion, it's only for our present existing

capacity.

MR, COOLRY: TIt's our uwnderstanding, Mr. Commissioner,

that the statute with which Qe're here involved. con-
fines the applicant to the existing refinery capacity
in 7-11-61 on the fourth 1iné 6f that section, if
I nay quote its reqguirements, '"Petrolewnm refinery
wmable to purchase in the open market at the
vrevailing prices an adcqua@e supply of refinery
charge stocks of a quality to meel the needs of
its existing petroleun re finery capacity.”

MR, PORTER: Right,

MR, COOLIY: It was on my advioce after reading
this statute that no one is entitled to a preference

fron this commission oy the Land Cormissioner for

projected facilities or anything of that nature,

that they must be exiating, So that's the reason we
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ho)

have confined our testirony here today to the
existing facilities, There is no guestion hut we
have on hand. %e can hring Mr. llagler back on to
testify in detail.

MR, PORTER: That you could expand?

MR. COOLRY: Mot only that we can, but that
Qe desire to. DnDut T felt that it was outside of the
scope and limited our presentation here for that
purpose.
(By Mr. Porter) What I was understanding in connection
wiéh the 5,000 barrels per day, nov your offer there
is to, I suppose, all or any part of the 5,000 barrels
per day?
Yesg, that's right,
Up to that amnount?
Yos.
Do you thin) it might have helped you to procure more
crude oil if vou hacd teste? sorme lesger amoun
nDo you thin) any of thesc purchasers got the impres-
sion hore that you were asking to bhuy the full 5,000
harrels from then?
Mo, I think that we're in prettv alose contact with
all of then,

I sceo.

MR, PORTER: Anvonce clse? My, SGtanets?
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RF~-CROSS EXAMINATION *1

RSOV

Mro Mall, kind of detting hack to the 700 barrels per

-

day Mr, Mutter was discussing, what Percentage of
that have vou been able to trade on a nMore-or~less
reqular basis for high-gravity crude?
Probahly 200 barrels. |
200 barrels a day. llow would it be fair to put
that 200 bharrels into vonr charge - stoek fiqure
that you have shown thera. A, RE2 ohatha- Jvou actuvally
have 4,762 ana is that 200 barrels in the 4,563?
Well, +the 200 barrels a day will fluctuate Aepending
on what time of the Year you are talking about, It's
probably in there Mring somd tire of the year bccause
We actunally use some of the heavier crudng,
I don't know that 70U understood me. ow ve'va éot
two figures here, 5,231 total barrels and 4,563

“J
barrels that aye wrilable to the retinery, ‘he
difference is dhout 700 harrels, Say 200 bharrels of it
you can trade for high»gravity crude, now is that
200 barrels already calcnlated‘in the 1,562 or
could we add thot to the 4,563 ana Say vou actually
haad 4,762 availahle?
ell, istq probably that the 200 in -

. coonny; Havbe I coula interiject, Yhatever you
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0

Q

could trade you 4id trade and it is in the total
figure; isn'ft it?

TR WITNRSS:  Right,
(By I'r. Stametz) So that 200 barrels is really in
there twice?
No.

MR, COOLRY: It increases the total, Mr. Stametz.

MR, HUTTER: Muast heave been 900 barrels if the
200 barrels got into the refineéry charge stocks.

THT UI?HESS: Lt‘wonld be simpler to explain if
we had a straight line, but the production fluctuates

and vve have to use sone of the heavier material at

Aifferent times of the year. Do you understand that?

MR, 8PAMETZ: I'1ll figure it out later.
(By M, Stamretz) The second question I had was if
vou can't trade all of the 700 bharrels that you
had now for high-gravity ciude, how would you trade
thé 1,200 barrels that voun scck for hich-qravity crude?
tlell, there's a high-gravity crude available which
wae're not buving in the northwest, and if we're
finding a heavy royalty oil, we can trade it for
southeast o0l and 0il in the Four Corners arcas which
we're not buying.
In other wvords, vou havae tha 709 Larrels in the north-

wast and it's a probhler to you there, Tf von had it in




_ i
| ;
| o ]

e 6
a 28]
: bt
) 7
s . Q
2 8
o gg
. 9
, od
R h
) 10
: D
: e =
: - 1
L =
2
= = 12
35 ¥
« 3o e
" 8 B
3 ¢ 14
. , 2%
S SRR i 9 15
32
b zy .
20 10
. ga
D W
[ ]
, <3 17
- e @
N o
, 2«
H . - SO |
|
' o s 19
xﬂ
23 21
$ 5
- o F
3 22
3
al
ot 23
X o
20
2 24
28

h}

the southeast, von could prehably Lrade it all for
hiqh-gravity crude in the northwest?
Yes.
So it's just a matter of vhere it's located?
Yes.,
MR. STAMITZ: That's all.

RE=CROSS FEXAMINATION

nY JMR., PORTER:

0

Do you have any idea whether there's any crude oil
available in the southeast?

- -
'

Yas, foar oo T tnow, T maan T Aon'+ know

VWell, as far now, T omaan T
whether there's any availehle at this time.
le're only asking for the prevailing purchase price.
MR, PORTRER: It isn't for this commission to
determine availability.
™R WITMRESS: VYes,
MR. PORTER: Anvone else have a qucstibn of
My, Wall?
IMR. cour)¥: 1 do.
HR, PORTER: Mr. Cooley, you have anothor

question.

RE=DIRGCT DXAMTNATION

BY MR, COOIDLY:

0

Niracting yvour attention to the (uestions most

tluv andrveaand n uen hy My, Porter., vhat: ficlds
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f®)

specifically in Southeast 'lew lexico do vou believe
offer a potential refinery cﬁarge stock supply which
von could ohtain?

17ithin our application we come on paje 3, we show

six different fields there that we feel like there is
enough State rovalty oil produced to nmeet our needs in
Southeast Mew Mexico.

Is that the Vacuum Abo Reef in Lec County, Mew ‘Mexico;
the Vacuum Abo Morth, Lee County, New Mexico; the

e Aaaedela
A8

Asisn dooy Plmes Almced ~m a PorrV Ave . Y
R RS AN . ’- PANsds tana g

.
Frnive Aho  Too £ ey, Manico;  nagloy

il 4
Lec County, ilew Mexico; Chaveroo=3an Andres, Chaves
County, Mew Mexico; and the Caprock Oneen, Fddy County

tlew Mexico pools?

Yes, it is,

ﬂow, on cross=axanination, thore hAave been nwnerous
refercnces to the sccond paragraph on page 3 of vour
application. i/hen was vow application made, Mr. ¥Wall?
Mpproximately May 16, 1973.

And was paragraph 2 of page 3 of that application
increased tc historicel purchases and availahility

of charae stock for the vear 19722

Yes, it was,

Mad at my direction did voun upcdate this information
that is set forth in that Paraqrnph to nale it conform

to the most recent montha available to vou in your
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ho’

whibit 57

Yes, we dic.

And are those the figures that are now controlling
here today?

That's correct.

And thus, fox the historical period again, Septerber '72
through August '73 you were approximately 1,200 barrels
short of refinery charge stocl; 1is that correct?
That's correct.

Recapping vour projecﬁion with respect to the ensuing
ﬁwelve-month period you have rcason bhased upon good
engineering principals to believe that vou'll he 1,600
barrels short?

Yes, we do.

Mow, to possibly clarify this one point that was again
alluded to by Mr. Nutter and Mr, Stametz of the

differential between the total purchases and the

desirable quality.

)

vail able refinery chasge stock of
Is it true that your undesirable or low=grade cruvdes
have a rather steady procduction level taking into

consideration, naturally, their decline throughout the

vear?
Yas.
And those armounts are purchased rmore or less in

contents, arae they not?
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ko)

Yes.

That the availabilitv of higher-grades, rnore desirable
grades, fluctuates extremely seasonally?

Yes, they do.

And when you trade the undesirable or low-grade gravity
o0il for hicher-gravity oil, it has the effact of
increcasing by any arount that vou're able to trade,
the total barrecls purchases; does it not?

That's correct.

So if the trade had not been made, the figure as
evicdenced in paradgraph 2 of page 2 of 5,231 harrels
would have been reduced by any nurher of barrels that
you were unable to trade?

Rigﬁ£. |

And, it does include any barrels that vou were able

A
ae’s

-~

1. Ao e
[UR D U A

Y

Right.

MR, COOLEY: DRoos that clayify it for yonm,
My. Mutter?

R, STAMETZ: T think T got it figured out before
we gol. to this.

MR, COOLERY: It's a natter of mathenatics, sopn~
tires it tells the truth and somctimes tell a lie
and get confused,

tle have no further questions of this witness, and
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BY MR,

no further testinmony to present in this cause.
MR, PORTIR: My, Mutter?

RE=CROSS EXAMINATION

HUTTIR

Mr. Wall, I was just looking at the statutes here on

v

f=d

this thing. fThe applicant in a proceeding such as
this is supposed to furnish the cormmission with the
following information, full name and address of the
applicant, location of the refinery, complete dis-
closure of applicant's affiliation or association with
any oihwer pctroleﬁm refiner of oil if such a relation-
ship exists, the reasons for believing the applicant

is entitled to a preference under the act, including

a full showing of the cfforts made to purchase refinery

charge stocks in the open narket, the capacity of the

be

- 1
e enne
SREIZI R

Lad and the amounts, sort and ¢grade

o)
oy
0O

ory b
of all refinery charqge stocks currently available to
thé applicant by purchase and the ninirminn amount and
grade of additional refinery charge stocks neecded to
neat existing refinery neads or existing refinory
capacity, the field or fields in which the petroleum
rafiner beliaves offer a potential source of rofinary
charae stocks heecause of proyipity to the refinery
anad the available tronsportation facilities which

the refiner provoseas to utkilizo,
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Now, !r, 'Tall, T submit that you've attempied
to o everything here except ravbe the last two, the
ficld or fields which you believe offer a potential
source of refinery charge stocks becauvse of pbroximity
to your refinery and the available transportation
facilities which you propose to utilize. I presume that
although you name six pools here, they're not in any
proximity to vour refinery, and, therefore, you don't
have any available transportation facilities yonu
propose to utilize. RBut it's your intent that if vou
can loéate oil 1n Southeast Mew fMexico, that you would
use this o0il as a bartering medium and exchange it for
high-gravity liquids in the northwest; is that correct?
Yes, that's riqht.

S0 then you proport to have shown all the things that

are reauired then wmnder paragraph A, I and C of the

statute?
Well, here is the purxchasing in Ixhibit 6, there's

different fields in Yorthwest New Mexico and that's
vvhere we purchased,

Right.

And Lo answer your dquastion --

That's the arount, source and gradae of the stuff
that's currently available?

Yas,.
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But uncder paragraph € of the statute, you're supposed
te chow the fields that vou helieve offer a potential
source vnder this act because of their proximity and
also the availahle pipelines or transportation
facilities vou propose to use.

All of these fields are the sources we have and we
buy from all of the fields in l!lorthwest ew Mexico
that»have white gas and condensateé., .

2nd that comes undoer paragraph B of the statute.

And additional sources here,

True, there is no potential in the Northwest retaining
you say, is that whet you're saying?

In our list herc.

Mm, COOLﬁY: The exhibit, if I ray, please.
The Exhibit € has a dual opurpose. It satisfies the
source of current supply as well as reflects the

source of potential supply. Mow, if you'll recall

Iris testirony was that thore is additional available

refinery arude stock of optinmur qgrade, desirable

agrade available in Worthiwest Mew Mevico.

IR, NMUTTER: Rovalty oil.

MR, COOLYY: Tt doesn’t say royalty oil in
sccetion 2, tfow, it just savs the source.

PR, NUTTER: I thought this was what it was

all about, obtaining rovalty oil.
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,

HR; COOLRY ¢ Specifyving pernitting erchange
of 0i). noes Colnsel agree with thig?

iR, CARR: Yes, .that's right,

MR, COOLEY: g0 there's nothing that wonlqg

prohibit the pPuwrchase in one area and exchanae in

another ang 1 thonght that py, Hall nade it quite
clear that rovaltyv onils pPurchased in Siouthe ast
lew Mexico woula ke exchanged for available, desirable
charge stocks in Morthwest Mew Mexico,

MR. CARR: fThat ig set out in 7-11-an n1,

HR, MuTTRR. Yell, this wag the point 1 was

trying to mnake, Mr, Cooley, that you're not going to
use transportation facilities hecause your vvhole aim

is to exchange,

ner. coormey, That was mede clear by his testimon.,
I thought, ye certainly don't anticipate transport-

ing anvthing frem Southeast 1ew Mexico to Nloonfielqa,

MR, MUTTER.: Good. BRecause you haven't shown

any transportation facilities,

MR, coonny:  ana we don't intend to oconstruet
a pipeline from our one well down there,

MR, smarnme, Mr. Cooley, 1t'a like to point out
to vou that you got a couple of countios wroneg on

¢

Page 3 of the appliecation, ™he "Mpire-~abe is in

FAdy Comnty anq the caprock oueen in Chaves Connty,
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1 MR, COOLRY: %hank von
o 2 MR. PORTER: Caprock Mmeen is in all three of
1 ;
3 these counties,
¢ 4 MR, STAMRmT. You're right,
= 5 HR. PORTRR: There was sormo developrnent in al)
b
o 6 three counties, lMr. Stamotz, I don't know whathsr
[
D ot
C = it's still producing in all three counties, but
: (1°] 7 I S '
‘ Y U . + A .
2 g 8 . originally it was.
1 (7] ‘
g 9 MR, COOLRY: JYet the record stand corracteq.
(=]
e 5 10 RE~CROSS EXAMINATION
o) .
? £ 11 [BY_MR. PORTRR:
(R >~
-qé n 12 |2 7o kind of summarize what you're saying here, I
(S o
| — -
Lo s ' . .
(¥ as believe vou are saying yvou need an average of 5,200
- §; B Y ) ‘ ’
N
§n
L $0 14 barrels per day of oil that will tum out at 52 to
P .?,::.E,‘
z ¢ . -
| gz 18 58 aravity:
. j 37 B
‘ ;; 16 Yes, :
S . _ _
; 93 17 Q And that you're actually processing in the neiaghborhood
) < D
Ao .n .
2 18 of 1,200 barrels per day, less than that on a veareromng
& >
| - | .
v w rasis
£ 19 asis?
I
a . . s
[ 20 [ Yell, let me say this: Ye're actnally pProcessing a
3z
e - d
3; 21 little more but+ we nead 41 gravity and up;  we need
L
¢ 8
. 35 22 1200 harealn & day now,
V]
38 L :
=2 23 |! And that is in that auantity and of such a arade and
- ¥ o
ic
5” 24 asuch pProvailineg pricoa?
N
s P At the prevailing prices.
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0 Underx tﬁc conditions of the law?

A Ves.

MR, PORTRER: Anyone elsc have questions,

MR, COOLEY: Inst one final cuestion.

PE~-DIRECT RXAMIHATION

BY MR. COOLEY:

0 In resvect to this brought out by vour last question,
you arc paying currently, as I understand it, the
highest price for crude permitted by law; is that
correct?

A Yes, on Thase 4.

0 IInder FPhase 4 of the Cost of Living Council?

A Yes.

MR, PORTER: Do youn actually know what you can
pay under Phase 4 in all cases?

THI WITNESS: No.

MR. COOIRY: As I understancd it, he's complying
with it,

MR, PORTIR: If there are no further questions,
the witness may he excused. Does anyone else desire
to present testimony in this case?

(1o response,)

MR. PORTER: If there is no further testirony
in this case, wa'd like to hear fror anyone who has
a statenant concerning Case 5074 and would like to take
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a position in this casec,

MR, COOLEY: If there arc no other staternents,
I wderstand there were no other appesrances in
this case, I'¢d like to rake a very short closing
staterment., I think that we haQe proven all of the
elenents required of the applicant uvnder the law.
The facets of this total act impose certain respon~-
sibilities npon the Oil Conservation éommission and
we're here today attempting to fulfill those. Vie're

5 COLn rests with

foon

fuily awvare that the Afhgy 2idn Af L
the Cormissioner of Public Lands. Ue have no coencern
with that whatsgoever here today. We're simply
attempting to estabhlish to the satisfaction of this
cornission the eligibility irrespective of availability
O this applicant for State rovalty oil undex this
particular act and the right to a preference if that
availability exists,

The act further provides in that portion referring
to the 0il Conservation Cormission that if the
Coririgsion, for any reason, feels that the svbnissions
off an anplicant are indaguate that the proceduare
mlike other 0L Conservation procednres, is not to
dany the appliecation but rather to require additional
subnissionas. If we have in any woy failed to fully

satisfyv the reqmirenents of thig act in the opinion of
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this Conmission, we woule@ happily provide any other
additional inforration that would be yequirced.

MR

LN e

PORTIMR: Ti's vour position that the

Commission can't deny the application but could just

keep on making youn come in with additional submissions?
MR, COOLEY: I suhmit that this is probably one

of the most confusing acts that the honorahle

le¢is)ature has ever passed, but it says in 7-11-72

that upon heing dissatisfied that the applicant is

a bona fide snall business centerprise operating an

o~

oill refinerv in this State within ths scnse of this

e

aect ; the Qil Conservation Commission will notify the
Cornission of Public fLand in writing that the
applicant is eligible to be granted a preference
under this act for the purchase of rovalty oil,

From this, I conclude that +he only way the

application could he denied by this Commission is
upon a finding that the applicant is not a bona fide
small husiness enterprise operating an oil refinery
in this State,

MR, PORTER: I appreciate vonr opinion, Mr,

‘e
Clonlay,
MR, COOINY: VYou asked for it, Vr. Corpissioner,

PR, PORT™IR:  If there is nothing further to core

hefore the Conpission in this case, wo'll take it
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under adviscoment.

(Whereupon the hearing was

conclicded)

STATE Or' NI MEXICO )
) ss
comTyY Or PRRIALILLO )

I, CLAUDLA PFAHRENTIOLD, a Court Peporter in and for
the County of Rernalillo, State of Mew Mexico, do hereby
certify that the foregoing and attached trascript of hearing
before the Mew Mexico 0il Conservation Commigsion was reported
by me, and that the sare is a true and correct record of the

said proceedings to the best of nrny knowledge and skill and

ability.

1(?226&&42@ Q%%/Q&9n594ﬁ624

Court Reportoer
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PETROLEUM PRODUCERS *» REFINERS ¢ (AARKETERS

EXECUTIVE OFFICES

PLATEAU, INC.
1921 Bloomficld Bivd,

PO, Box 108« Farudngron, N. M. 87401 3
ox 18 araing o Valle Grande Center

Teleplone: Area Code 505 | 325-1921 : z © Farmington, NAM, 87401
®
CLEAN ¢ SILENT ¢ POWER J'o 7 y

Lo T T Y
September 20, 1?73 L T S

LR
<

Mr. Dan Nutter
New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission SRR DI R
P, O. Box 2088 :

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Re: Addendum to Application for Preference to
Purchasing New Mexico State Royalty Oil
Dated May 16, 1973

Dear Dan:

Attached are copies of certified letters sent to major producers in the
San Juan Basin and the reiurn reccipis.

We received two written notices from the number of letters that were
mailed.

Please advise what additional information is needed in order for us to have
our hearing at the earliest possible date for State royalty oil,

Yours very truly,

PLATEATU, ING,

.

Cleo E, Wall
Manager of Crude Oil Supplies

|
|
!

CEW/ojh
Attachments

DOCKET MAILED

Datan




é;z Qaso maiural gas @ompany

61 9080, (gcxas TS

July 23, 1973

Caar SOy

Mr. Cleo E. Wall NI
Plateau, Incorporated

Post Office Box 108

Farmington, New Mexico 87kOL

Dear Cleo:

This is in reply to your letter of July 10, 1973, wherein you
expressed an urgent need for additional volumes of ‘¢ondensate and
ernda nid for wour Gain guau Dusin rerinery.

As you know El Paso has no new sources of supuly and does not
anticipate any increase in the forseeable fuiure of additicnal
production of crude and condensate from its present sources. Therefore,
we will make no redetermination of volumes of crude and condensate to
our customers at this time.

If any significant change in our supply situation comes about your
desires will be considered along with those of our other San Juan Basin

customers.

“Yours very truly,
EL PASO NATURAL GAS COMPANY
L/@;l '

. H. Brown
Natural Gas Liquids Department

EHB:gr




v El Paso Natural Gas Co,
) P, O, Box 1492
. El Paso, Texas 79978

+ Gentlemen:
o '

Attention: ' Mr, Ed Browni |

PETNOLEUM PRODUCKENS ¢ HEKFINKRS ¢ MARKKTERS

EXECUTIvE, Orir1LCnrs

1081 Hloompflald nind,
Vallo drardu Contor
Farmingtlon,N. M. N7401

CLEAN ¢ SILENT ¢ POWER®

July 10, 1973

, @ su7¥

Wilh the Government controls in effect on price control, we ave unable

. to give, and you arc unable to receive, higher prices for your crude
! ofl and/or condensate until August 13, 1973, per the repgulation,

We would appreciate, at the first opportunity, lo.givc you a bid for all

of your crudc oil and/or condensate poduction we ave not presently
purchasing in the San Juan Basgin,  We would aisu Condidesr aiv CICHARES

of crude oil/condensate,

5

Our present nceds arce an additional 5, 000 barrels per day. At your

you in oxder to consummale i feagible trade for botlh

s _
PLATIEAU, INC.
‘ PO, Rox 108 }‘ur.-(nglun, NN, B740!
. Telephoner Area Code LOL / 330L-1921

carliest convenicnee, we would like to discuns our requirements with

parties,
1
Yours very iruly, .
PLATEAU, INGC,
/'
2 .

Wall \

ey

PLEASE FURNISH S

[l

REQUIRED FEE(S) PALD.
Show to whom, date and address

FRVICE(S) INDICATED BY CHECKED BLOGK(3).

Deliver ONLY
to addressee

IR CERTIFIED MAIL—30. (plus postage)
aso Natural Gas Co, ’
—Mzx. Ed Brown. .. __.___.

Posher b,
! [N

where delivered
RECEIPT
Received the num

e e oL e

REGISTERED hO,

Eik‘is\{o Ho. :
575915 & /

INSURED KO,

| DATE OELIVERED

‘ JUL 38407

SIGNATURE OF AUDRESMELD AGRET, T ANY
/

N

ﬁ SOV WREDEDELIERED (enly if riyjerted) —

N\ &@v\ﬁ\ﬁ\

bered article deseribed below. o
£ Of AUD REsSEE (Muss aliays be Jiiid in)

RATURAL SAS LULtP G

s

‘v Box 1492
>cone

1so, Texas 79978

U SERVICES For Moditionai"ie§ T

r
Shows o wham ang date ot RN
e P
WHN SR ety 1) aates lq“: ::c- &!‘2: ! ¢’k7 \)
Shows to whom, dxte and where delivered 35+ r Sl
R
- 1
|
13

m:g;:v"f‘!.‘_“! s At oty

axtra |o—o_;;:w|ud) o

NO [NSURANCE COVERAGE PROVIDED—
NOT FOR INTEANATIONAL MAIL

1See other side)
$ 020 19100 197 40e

U ST ) ps—io--71848-11 347-108 @0




o - T

‘ : ) ‘ Union 76 Division: Western Region ‘
! | Union Oil Company of California

: Union Oil Center, Box 7600, Los Angetes, California 90051

i Telephone (213) 486-6471 ¢ 486-6473

. Howard K, Said July 23, 1973

Mansger of Crude il Supply

et e A

Linn M. Kelleher

Supervisor, Crude Oil Supply

plateau, Inc.
p. O. Box 108
Farmington, New Mexico 87401

b b RV

Attn: Mr. Cleo E. Wall

Gentlemen:
our letter of July 10,.1973 in which you

TR

Thank you for Yy

expressed an interest in purchasing or exchanging crude
7

oil and/or ~ondsnsate from the San Juan Basin.

’ that area. We do not have gufficient crude oY condens
. there to take care of our own requirements and therefore,
are not in a position at this time to offer you any encourage-

ment with respect to obtaining supply from us.

Very truly yours,

i P A

HKS : pg

CC * Lo Ro Williams

We are sure that you are familiar with our situation in ’ !
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PLATEAU, I NC.

¥.0. honm 104 Ya
telephonat Ared

PR

PETHOLEUM PROVDUCEHS ? T 2412 AL Y MANMETERS

BXECUTIVE oI LCl

1011 nloomfte (o plmds
valle (irande Contar

pmi{ngton, N.M, 22401
Cods tub / sub-1val rarmington,N.M. nz7401
CLEAN o SILENT ¢ powen ®
. July 10, 1973
]
\ Union Oil Co. of California :
Union Oil Center
Los Angeles, California 90017
Attention: Mr. H., J. Sa'hg
) Gentlemens
. 4 . .
With the Government controls in cffect on price control, we arc unable
to prive, and you are unable Lo receive, hipher prices for your crude
ate until August 13, 1973, pex the regulation. .

oil nd/er condenss

to give you 2 bid for all
s are nol prc:u:i‘.i.‘c,‘ '
an cxchange

We would appreciate, ai ihoe fivet nnnoxtunity,
of your crude oil and/or condensate production wi
purclmﬁinj; in the San Juan Basine Wc woild also consider

of crude oilfcondensitits
Our present needs 000 harrels per day. At your.
we would like to diseuss our requirements with

carlicent convanienca,
you in order to consummatc & feasible trade for both partics.
i

yvours very truly,

are an additional 5,

PLATLAU, INC,

RECEIPT F [IF
RECEIPT FOR CERTIFIED MAIL—30¢ (plus postage)

) e er—_n
/‘T—_———"’-.ﬂ{ c '
RNISH SERVICE(S) INDIC_ATF.D o SENTTo - h
[ e REQUIRED FEE(S) PAID: ® ____gmon Oil Co., of California | ’z
- s ELIFISY
Show to whom, date and address Oy s b itni—Mr.-Hi-J.-Said- ;o GRou
. D where detivered ¢n © Uni R |
- 'RECE‘PT o " PO SIAT nion Oil Center -
Reccived the sumbered arti¢~lei{f‘s_g_rf o = g e Eﬁ‘gszxp}{(:(gel - A
e T A=Y ATiRE OR TIAME OF ADDRES < —— es ‘a2, ¢
reaidTeReo KO- N HwEoF A7 L § H ___orriokiat smwtis“r‘d';—iﬁa‘rﬁ'“-?O.o} [
R GNON 0 1= B O a5 s T
_ o0 e CEIFT 22 s Wilr getiedy 1o J«!dhn.‘clu’v'.:t! PN
s, U =ooncor ADORESSES - N K SERVICES i . Shows to wham, ¢ut " arty L BSe
CERTIFIL : —_ > Sehidiy e and where delivered :
575926 - /¢ B T S e T it HORND
e B . A Sricrat nuiun‘r(,‘;,,—,7;-“-..,..___4____;:*——5«0-‘-:
INSURLD NO. <z (', - . 8 £5 Form required) . |
i A ;_/;é:___(, . b Hov.1977 3800  NO I"Nosru%r;czmcovmm PROYIDED s
e e T T HOW WHIRE oeLivEreo (o X TERNATION - (See other iide)
pAte DLUVLRLD ‘ * ':1 AL ML ¢ a3r0 10209 ur|n:0
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PETHOL Y 0 2 Ll iie v itLPIMLIE & MAHKKETKNRS

EXLECUTIVI: OFIFICES

1041 Hioompftuld nivd,
Vallae (Orande Contor
Farmington,N. M, U740}

PLATIEAU, INC.

P.O, bBox 108 Parminglon, N, #740]
Telephonot Area Cude LOL / 32L-1021

CLEAN ¢ SILENT ¢ POWER ®

. July 10, 1973

' Tennecco Oil-Co, ' : '
P, O.Box 2511 ’ *
Houston, Tce¢xas 77001

Attention: Mr, Allen F, Ernst
é‘.

Gentlemen:
} .
With the Government controls In effcct on price control, we are unable
) to give, and you are unable to receive, higher prices for your crude
; oil and/or condensate until August 13, 1973, per the regulation, ..

We would uppreciate, at the first opporiuniiy, o give you a bid for all
of your crude oil and/or condensate pmduction we are not presently
purchising in the San Juan Basin, We would also consider an exchange

of exude oil/ condensate,

Our present needs are an additional 5, 000 barvels per day, At your
¢arlicst c.onvunwncc, wo would like to discuss our requirements with
you in order to consummate a feasible trade for boih partics,

1
Yoursy very truly,

PLATEAU, INC,

PLEASE FURNISH SE%\QCS(IS)E mmcgr%;g CHECKED BLOCK(S). .nll
QUIRED FEE(Z) v Crude OlL Supplles

Show to whom, date and address Deliver ONLY
! D where delivered to addressee Y

RECEIPT FOR CERTIFIED MAIL—30¢ (plus postage)

PUSIer e
oL SVAVES

Received the numbered article described below.
RECISTRtD 0 N SIGNATURE OR NAME OF ADDALSSEE (Murt alrwwtss 62 Siled in) meco Uil Co,
. PRI QW58 B8 pilts 8
r\ d aL_Mr._Allen F._Ernst.___

JENNECO, INE : O. Box 2511

D IIP C\JD[

uston, Tex, 77001

I(ONAL SlRVlCES FOR AUUIHUNH fus
- 7117 shaws Lo whom ang date Gehveird
' With detnery 10 aseieasde unly .
© 2. Shows to whom, Bate and wheéte deiivered 35

CERTIFIED NN,

f
» 575923 ' SIGN (RE OF ADORESSEE'S AGL(H' IF AtY
INSUTLD 1O, ! -

{ ' l .-"‘l ;:‘ J’A-V

SHOW WHE lLIVtR[D 'rd)v i n'.,dh.f)

DAlf DELVIRED
- ) - T Wilh deivery to adgressee cnty o B¢
~ e, ‘wmsm MY T T R0
ll“ 10 TJ T RY (oxtrs foa toqu-r-d)

035 TIC—TUNE-1L -8 aro y  NO INSURANCE COVERAGE PROVIDED— (See other side)
. NOT §0R INTERNATIONAL NAIL Caro 19700 287 ane

N




’ PETHOLEUM PHODUCKAS ¢ HEFININS ¢ MAHKEKTENRE
EXECUTIVE OMFICEU
1988 Hloomfleld ttlud,

Platcau
PO, Hun 108 Sarmlugton, N M. H740} _Valle Granda (antop

. tolephoner Araa Cole L& [/ 241021 * ® Farmington,N.M., 47491

PLATIEAU, INC.

CLEAN ¢ BILENT ¢ POWER ®

e
-

July 10, 1973

Sun Oil Co.
5 907 So. Detroit Avenue
Tulsa, Oklahoma 74102

Attention: Mr, Donald M, Shields

s Gontlemen:

»

. 5 . i . .
With the Govérnment conlrole in effect on price control, we axre unabic
to pive, and you are unable to receive, higher prices for your crude
_oil and/or condensate until August 13, 1973, per the regulation,

LI of your crude oil and/or condensitic pivduction we are not preacntly
purchasing in the San Juan Basin, We would also consider an exchange
of crude oil/condensate, S

: Our present nceds are an additional 5,000 barrels per day, At your
I y
carliest convenience, we would like to discusy our requirements with
you in order to consummate a feasible trade for both partics,
1
' - ' Yours very truly, .

PLATHAU, INC,

I 5 We would appreciate, at the first opportunity, to give you a bid for all

5 ,/ i
/ (ff A -
B (:‘i...‘ W wWall . .

PLEASE FURNISH SERVICE(S) INDICATED BY CHECKED BLOCK(S). ¢ Crude Ol Supplics o

REQUIRED FEE(S) PAID.
{ Show to whom, date and address Defiver ONLY ! ,
witere delivered to addressee OR CERTIFIED MAIL—30¢ (D_IUS postase)
I RECEIPT | e T
Reccived the numbered article described below, Oil Company i Shields OR 0472
HEGISTERLD 0. W SIGNATURE OR RAME OF ADDRESSEE (it ._.-.f:“-.;'{j}‘ imT ar—Mz.-D onald M. s
N . e . 1 i (Y !\)‘? SO- Det!‘Oit Avenue

ot bY R " . A
‘!'T. ‘.". Lo Sl tere 250N

IO

et e

CERTIFIED NO,
SRR S SPSSP .
SIGHATURE DF ADORESSELS AGL

575921

INSURLE N,
!

e
2P COOE

sa, Okla. 74102 R
SHACSTRVICES YOR AoDiTioNaL Féy
77 "Shows (o whom and uale echveivd

Wit et ety 1o addresee uriy
to w! 4 where othvered

i B v e e e v 4 e e v n m e e e t ham, dale an
DATE DEUVERLO Y ‘SHOW WHILRE DELIVERED (only if regr 2. ShomL I Mot f0 e ey B3¢
o 8 RUSSETOMY o)
. - x\‘l\s N Y (exted fes coquited) - - -

COVIRAGE PROVIDRD— (See other side)
No INSUR“NC['N“RNM‘ONM MAIL Gra 18100 387488

B5-18~11318-11 JG-123 6o NOT FOR
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PLATEAU, INC,

Yarmington, #.N, A7401
Areg Cude 108 / 820-JV2])

P.O, Bax 108
Falephune:

P

A - o e

— v

PXTHOLERUM FHODUCKHY ¢ REFINKAS 3 MANKATRNS

PAECUTLIVID NUEremg

fonl Bltoomflald ivd,
valle (Grandy Contarp
Farmingeon,N. M., 074071

CLEAN o BILENT s POWER ®

July 10, 1973

The Superior Oil Co,
P, O. Box 1521
Houstaon, Texas 77001

Attention: Mr, Jerry R, Jax
2 N
Gentlemen:

. ' . .
With the Government controls In effect on price control, we are unabic
to ptive, and you are unabte to receive, hipher prices for your crude
oil und/or condensate until August 13, 1973, pex the regulation,

Weo would approeciate, at the first opportunity, to ;'ivc you a bid for all
of your crude oil and/or condenunie pruduction we are not presently
purchasing in the San Juan Basgin, We would also consider 4 exchingao
of crude oil/condensate,

Our present ncedy are an additional 5, 000 barrels per day, At your .
carliest convenience, we would like to discusg our requiremaents with
you in order to consummate a feagible trade for both partics,

1

Yours very truly,

PLATEAU, INC

PLFASE FURNISH SERVICE(S) INDICATED BY CHECKED BLOCK(S). Vall

REQUIRED FEE(S) PAID. Crude Ol § uppllw;

Show to whom, date and address Deliver OMLY
where delivered to addressee

1

R CERTIFIED MAIL—30¢ (plus postage)

RECEIPT = 8 - ;
Received the numbered article described below. Superior Qil Co, C P
: r, Jerry R, Jax '

REGISTERED KO,

SIGHATURE OR NAME OF ADORESSLE (Must aleays be flled in) = & AT 2
). Box 1521

CERTIFIED NO.

c> 3 (: /'//(’/(;/ ;ﬂ_éé o~ “cove

75922 : ‘ sify MUR' oF ADD{SSI(&AGU” if ARY iton, Texas 7700} =
’u\suam o T j USTRVICES Foa amtioNaL s T _“/
L y / / /V Shw.: Tl(c; ;,:‘m’zntc d.;!e au.m»‘a . _51.'
e < e C/“. Feal $n 0'1 lhl\\ y to nfdressee anty . Y
DATE OLLIVERDD 1 sitgw fnehe ouwivia (only T N
SEEONY o T Tste
RS \«i wxtra les required) -
v ~
l 1 :L bt : NO INSURANCE COVERAGE PROVIDED.— 1See other yide}
. 33— 10—T1548-11 I4T-198 aro NOT FOR (HTERNATIONAL MAIL S Qr0 (9700297 480

'



FETNULLLN #DANCrNG « EPINKME ¢ MARKKTKRS

EXNCUTIVE OFPICESD

1081 Blaomflald i,
Vatte crande Conlap
Farmington,N. M, 47101

PLATITAU, INC. ' Zﬂﬁ@ "

».0, How 108 VFurmlngton, N, M. B7401
Teleghona: Area Coda LOL [/ 326-19E]

. <®
CLEAN ¢ BILENT ¢ POWER ®

: July 10, 1973

-

M Getty 01l CO-
' One Allen Center
' P, O. Box 1404
Houston, Texas 77001
Attentivn: Mzr, B. B. McNott

Goentlemen:

t

With the Government controls in effcect on price control, we are unable
. to give, and you are unable to reccive, hipher prices for your crwdle
i oil and/or condengite until August 13, 1973, per the repgulation,

W would appreciaic, at the firsl opportunily, to give you a bid for all
of your crude oil and/or condensale pwduction wi are nwot presently
purchasing in the San Juan Basin, We would algo consider an exchange
of crude oil/ condensate,

Our present needs are an additional 5,000 barrels per day. At youx .
carlics!l convenience, we would like to digcuss our requiremoents with
you in order to consummate a feanible trade for both partics.
1
Yours very truly,

PLATEAU, INC,

7 rd //Z/xe:..,

: PLEASE FURNISH SE%\QSE(’E)E[I’N&CMED BY CHECKED BLOCK(S). Wall
£(S) PAID, . . '
! D Show to whom, date and address Deliver ONLY r Grade O Supplice
whiere delivered to addressee °
i RECEIPT ‘ Slbdbat: 2
N = : a"
Recelved the numbered article described below. FOR CERTIFIED MAIL—30¢ (p'lus p‘OSt‘ De)
ty Oil Co. | e

RIGISTIRED NO, SIGHATURC OR NAME 3 :
L] OF ADDRESSEE (M 4/“): be filled in) At Mr. B, B, McNott

.\A..—_—.-ﬁ——-—'
o H
i

/L ,“”J‘/ L PR HL A LS8 oyl g S
CIRTIFICO RO, ,s/r AT f \’ > One AIl:&Center
M' -3 SETENTEL F - -~ - e -
575916 $tGHM,UREbf/u.m~>1L>mL 1 A mo;?p c%?x 1
INSURED NO. - ( Allass iston, Texas 77001
a4 1 ‘ T ' R
1 r{_.;_..../.).(__.-""-""c--n ,J / / 7 YONAL §tRiCES Fos BoBiTroRst faS T
3 ; - "7 o 1 d date ocrveced LD TI%e
DAILE DELIVERED SHONWHIRE DL Tty o Teprd) ¢ /) sus lo moum ang date dovets - 3
1A 2. Shows to whom, ¢ate and where delivered  35:
-. SV ) 1 ‘3 1973 Walh deliver g 1o H)u (AL oy p_ ¢ ]
- o JORESSCEOMY T '_“_‘____‘_5;0‘!“
TRY (oxtra lea required) . :
WITUIAAL Jarm ero g NO IHSURANCE COVIRAGE PROVIDED— (See other uido)
NOT FOR INTERNATIONAL MALL $aP0 18700 347 4uw
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PITHOI.EUM FRODUCEHS o HEFINEHE o MARKKTENS

PLATISAU, INC.

PO, hoa 208 Farmington, N.H, 87401
Yelephones Area Cods 06 / A2L-103)

CLEAN ¢ SILENT & POWER ®

EXECUTIVE OIFLICES

1081 Wivamplold litod,
Valle tvunde Contor
Farmington,N. M, Hur7401

T July 10, 1973

L2

Gulf Oil Corp.
P, O. Box 2100
Houston, Tcxas 77001

Attention: Mz, J, W. Sireit

Gentlemen:
H

With the Government controls in cffect on price control, we arc unable

to give, and you are unable to receive, hip

oil and/or condaenanie natil Avgpge 13,

1
4

her prices for your crude
7V3, per the regulation, .

We would appreciate, at the [iz}’ul. opportunily, to give you a bid for all
of your crude oil and/ov condensate production we are not preucently
purchiaging in the San Juan Basin, We would also consider an exchange

of ¢crude oil/ condensate,

. Our bresent needs are an additional 5, 000 b yroely per day, At your
carlicat convenlence, we would lilke: to discuss our requirements with
you in oxder to consununate a feasible trade for both partics,

1

Yours very truly,

PLATEAU, ING,

NISH SERVICE(S) INDICATED BY CHECKED BLOCK(S).
PLEASE FUR 'REQUIRED FEE(S) PAID,
Deliver ONLY

Show to whom, date and address
where delivered to addressee

i RECEIPT . )

l} Received the numbered article described below. .
R NAME OF ADRRUASAE (Musr always be flled in

REGISTERED KO, stﬂt:;lugt?:;:‘ (COT ADRRERSKE

a . . \
. - s g cORPRPERSS
575917 '!IHW?JF\:“%““S&W; L 1F ANY

NSURD 0. % ? /{g{ﬂ ,

DATE DELIVERED ] stow whirt oeuivisto Fonlj

) 3-73 ¢

BF=10—T1HE-1\ 3T-108

oro

e
Wall )
- Crude Oil Supplics

'R CERTIFIED MAIL—30¢ (plus p
Ol Coarp, R
i Mr, J. W, Streit

Box 2100

o
m, Texas 77001

U SERVICES FOR ADOITIONAT Feus "7
SHows to wham 350 date deliveiid

ostage)

5 n:
PLIVAYRS

With deinety L) avdressey ony \
Showy to wham, ¢ate and where delivered ™
Wath e hner g by a3 gressee o ny o 8%¢

Biowmr ¢ 806 |

aira fes required) . ;

NO INSURANCE COVLRAGE PROVIDED— tSee cther yide)
NOT fOR INTERNATIONAL MAIL $GPO 10200 207 ave




Telephono:

oLt

PLATEAU,

P.0, Bux 108 rarmington, N.HM,
Areu Code LOL [ BEL-102]

PRTHOLEUM PRODUCKHS ¢ NRFINKHE ¢ MANKKTEINS

INC. EXIECUTIVIE OFIFLICES
2080 Wloompfald Hiud,
87401 Vallo trande Contur

Farmington,¥. M, 7401

CLEAN ¢ BILENT ¢ POWER®

1)

July 10, 1973

Bco Inc.
P. O, Box 669
Santa F'e¢, New Mcexico 87501

Attention: Mr, Bob Bigbce

Guentlemen:

[}

14 . . . .
With the Government controls in effect on price control, we are unable
to give, and you are unisble to receive, higher prices for your crude
oil and/ov condensate until August 13, 1973, per the regulation,

We would appreciate, at the {irst opportunily, to give you a bid for all
of your crudc oil and/or condensale production we are not prescnlly
purchasing in the San Juan Bagine We would aldo conaider an exchange
of crude oil/condensate,

Our present needs ave an additional 5,000 Larraeis per day, At your
carlicet convenience, we would like to discuss our requiremaoents with
you in oxdexr to consununate a feasible trade fox both partics,

1
Yours very truly, .

PLAI'KEAU, INC,

/ ef/ /Zf.zéc_ !

. d“. .

yae vl ’l

£

-

/

‘0N

[

PLEAS “fumﬁm 83

VIGE(S) nmw m:u r:‘mccum

LQUIRED
date and g

\[' (‘H‘

o Grude Ol Supplies ' |
FOR CERTIFIED MAIL—30¢ (plus postage)‘

hc\?

i

MQ Jofiv®/
S~—— so Inc, [P
AR

Recelved the numperet articte {rmnrm tn' My, BO[?_.B.igb,e_Q_

REGISTLRED NO.

" SiGH ,\runzcuwz of ADDR[SSEU ‘}.m I :): by T in)

O Box6§>9
” /.

0 1|P CODE

CERTIFIED MO,

575983

7 -
el e

nta Fe, N, M, 87501

lIONIl SERVICES BOR A0UITIONAL Fe¥

ofee
“SGRATORE OF Annn“slu S AGCAT, a)‘ A

INSURED KO,

0

DAN DELIVIRLD

. JuLt 2““ - . ,

/, .

/ JORESSEE Tomy T e

17 showi 1o whom and cote ortivesed oot
- , /, » With deinnety (o sidrranes yaly [
., £ 2. Shows o mham, dMe and where drlnmd
A S N With et e e Adress e oaly

“" {extea los taquired)

NO INSURANCE COVERAGE PROVIOEO—
NOT FOR INTERNATIONAL MANL

1See othe: nde)
€ AP0 19700 507 400

- o33 14=T1519-1L-847-158  aro
g - :
-

° L S
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EXECUTTIV); orricry

Jont n Lovmpta ta Illu:r
Yallu  runes Countan
Farminy ton,N. M, 7401

PLATEAU, INC,

P.0, Bon 108 Farmington, .M, nzdny
TYolephons: fpeq Codo Lot /) 320-1p27

© .CLEAN + SILENT o POwER ®

. July 10, 1973

Benson-Montin-Grcer
: 501 Airport Drive’

Cp Farmington, N. Mex, 87401 ' |
¢ Attention: Mzx, Al Greor : I

Gentlemen: -
. 4 . ’ :

With the Government controls in effoct on price control, we aye unable

to give, and you axre unable (o reeeive, highex pricey foy your crude

oil and/or condensate untjl Augnnr 13, 1993, per me repgulation,

: We would appreciate, at the firyt opportunity, 1o Bive you a b for alf
of your crude oil and/oyp condensate Pwduction we nre not preocuatly
" purchasing in the Sa, Juan Banin, W would also consider in exchange

of crude oil/ccmdcnuulc.

Our present needsy are an additional s, 0og barvels per divy, At youy ' :
g carlient convenience, we would like (o discuyy our requirementy with '
you in order Lo connummate a feasible trade for hoty partizes, - : |

] ' Yours very Lruly,
;o | PLATEAU, INC,

OFFICE DEPARTMENT v . '
r@s\;rrlcm. BUSINESS - < 3 Wall

N~ == er Crude Of Supplics

3 I’ FENALYY FOR PRIVATE USE 10 AMCro R
é PAYMENT Of PCLTANE, IO
f . b FOR CERTIFIED MAIL—-30.,“gp.I_|_ls hostage)
‘ 3; ’ POSTMARK OF DELIVERING OFFIcqy: n); mson-Montin-Groer 0 IE
e S VERTN O TICE ~ ' oe
: Print your nsme and addeess Fedow. I )"';\”"’g}:;.’ .i R‘E}U'RN e l_:n_! _,MI!~A.1‘ -Q reer

H . 1
rosttict delisees, or 1o hive the ED BITEY I

& irh drak bl bty S X .

‘t;.: .‘\Pll::u}:(l:-n‘V:m‘:l.v::.-.;l::‘I.‘hh.mf} .I‘I\Ll'l ;l ‘Il'g:,l :x-'l '|-'| h'm kl. \‘:i "l’ t_‘ﬁ" TO _l_éi_rR?l_'}*D_}f{Y_?_ v

g1 anide, SR s e P e

N ST , \rmington, N, M. 874

g f‘ o ‘ﬁbﬁn"s’lnvgct{v'on"A(-o’l’ncm(‘@us’_ N

T ¢ T shawy fo .QMVMJA c'm“:i-\:.:c‘:av 65\: 'I .

§ + pLA TEA U’ l g;c' » ? sne::ull: :;sm ;:n‘e ~nnl;s whete ?”f:lﬂlld ;E‘- !

- po On Box . With delivery (o ."‘!'\"\t_\v'. iy """56(',

S i i ~-10-73 pestsste gy T

S Farmington, NM 87401 (Letter written 7-10-7 A S, ' |

CEW) NO INSURANCE COVIRAGE PROVIOED— (See other gide)
- Nev.tysy - -0 NOT FOR INTERNATIONAL MAIL S Qr3 18200 200 aee
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PLATIEAU, INC.

P,0. Roe 108 rarmington, N, M, 872401

Felaphunetr Area

! & i gt IR N e R S e s L )
[ . s
- .
: . * .

PETNOLEUM PHODUCEHD ¢ HEFINKHS ¢ MANKKTENS

EXECUTIVIES OIFFLICLN

021 Vivomplald Hivd,
Valle Granda Contor
Parmington,N.M, 87401

Cude LOL / BRbe1V2]

CLEAN ¢ SBILENT ¢« POWER ®

July 10, 1973

Amecrada Hess
PO Box 52
Galcna Park, Texas 77547

Attention: Mr. B, W, Andrus
[N

Goentlemen:
. .
With the Government controls in effect on price control, we are unable

to give, and you arce unable to receive, higher prices for your crude
oil and/or condensate until August 13, 1973, per the repulation, .

We would appraciate, at the first opportunity, Lo give you a bid for all
of your crude oil and/ox condensate pinduction we are not presently
purchasing in the San Juan Basin, We would atso conuider an exchange
of crude oil/condensate,

Qur pregent nceeds are an additional 5, 000 birrels per day, At youxr.
carlicst convenicnce, we would like to discuns our requirements with
you in ordcr to consummite a feasgible trade for bolh partico,

i

Yours very truly,

PLATIEAU, INC,

’ - 7/
. . Wall
PLEASE FURNISH SERVICE(S) INDICATED BY CHECKED BLOCK(S). wp (g ' ! .
REQUIRED FEE(S) PAID. re Crude Ol Suppllies
SI;I]OW tg vlivhom% date and address Deliv!edr ONLY »
. where delivered to addresseo i
— RECEIPT FOR CERTIFIED MAIL--30¢ (plus nostane)
' Received the numbered article deseribpd helow, nerada Hess S
REGISTERED No, SIGHATURE OR HAME OF ADDRUSSEE (Mest JTways be filied in) )tn:.--Mr.hB. -W. Andrus._;
sy Vo . O. Box 52
CERTIFIEO 10, L/( A H /)// HE-SS ¢ ?ﬁﬂy)- > 2 coot
575913 { ./ SIGNATUREOF ADCRESSILS AGENT, IF ANY .ena Park, Texas 77547
INSURED RO, i ,/ ( fONAUSIRVIEES bos 2001t ORI RS T
' ) J h’(,. :7'/ 1. Shu‘: :;'hh’:m'arlg g)lcrarlnt'vd e
i 4 . A ML NLIN IS Y SUTeNar e 2Ry
DATE DELIVIRED A show wneae ozﬁﬂo tonly if reguested) 2 Shawp 1o whem: dile and whete delinared 13
_ | T . ORESSEE ‘omx © T T T T 0
‘kf'.-/:.; - >;\) N J RY {ontrs toa taquired) 7T
NO INSURANCE COVISAGE PROVIDED— tSee other pdel

ol

a4—10-1184 11 341-198 aro NOT 0R INTERNATIONAL MAIL 18P0 197100 392 ave




PLATEAU, INC.

o P.0, Hna 108 Pérnluglnn, N.M, B/740}
; Tolephones Area Coda 406 / 380-1081

L £
-

&

PATHOLRUM FHODUCERS ¢ HEFINERN ¢ MANKETENS

EXSCUTIVIEE OIMFICEG

1001 tlaomptatst (1Lud,
Vallu Grande Canlur
Farmington,N.M, 47401

CLEAN ¢ BILENT ¢ POWER ®

. July 10, 1973

Contincental Oil Co,
P, O, Box 2197
Houston, Tcexas 77001

Attention: Mr., Jerry A, Nicks

Guentlemens

Vith the Government controla fn effecl on price control, we are unible
to pive, and you ave unable to receive, hipher prices fox your crude
uil nudflor condensate until August 13, 1973, pex the regulation,

We would appraeciate, al the first opportunily, to give you a bid for all
of your crude oil and/or condensate pwduction we are not presently
purchaging in the Sian Juan Basin, We would also consider an exchange
of crude oilf/condensate,

Our present nceds are an additional 5, 000 baxrrels per day, At your
carliest convenience, we would like to discuss our requiremaoents with
you in order to consummiate a fecasible trade foxr both partics,

1
Yours very truly, .

PLAIFAU, ING,

/4232?7 57277%;;;‘

' Wall \
vy (4 e [34 ' \
PLEASE FURNISH SERVICE(S) INDICATED BY CHECKED BLOCK(S). e Crude G5 Supplies
REQUIRED FEE . ‘ )
' 7 Show to whom, date and address Deliver ONLY FOR CERTIFIED MAIL—30¢ (plus postage)
D where delivered to addressee . Stinental Ol Co. : pé?;‘;;;_";':;'
' RECEIPT . Nicks.__.
Received the numbered article describod below. . nt Mr. . Jerry A,
REGBTRIS B0, N TSIGHATURE OR NAME OF ADD{R)(SE[[(MW 57 always b fitted in 0. Bo?f 2197__ L
‘ NTINCNTAL T2iP CODE
CRTIIED RO ee P, 0. £ 2197 1ston, Texas 77001
: To' AU SLRVICLS JOR ADUITLONAL Feay
’Adlg?f}‘m? : Show) :o whom 3nd vale ¢ilveiid

PATCOLLVIRED

JUL 121373

. 575911 i;-. mﬁtohiom«ss'zcs .
' Wilh detivety 10 S esnte ooty

INSURLO HO. ‘ 2. Shows to whom, date and wheee delnerdd J‘
: A \mn« {r-nn:, h \‘hn\\t u\!y e f

. i A FROSEETany 7 o __ﬁ_“_,__,._’!‘lfei

‘SHow wm DELIVIRLD (on!,v if reguisted)” RV {antra foa required) ;

48— [6—T184d~18 34T-108 aro

NO INSURANCE COVERAGE PROVIOIO— See ofher Lidel
NOT FOR INTERNATIONAL MAR €ars 197CQ KeT a0



PETROLIUM FIoOOUCENS o HEPINXHE o MAHKKTRME

Lxncuorive orrrcrs

1011 Heloroingla "ivd,
Valle  (rasda Cuntup
T % Farmington,n, M. 7401

PLATEAU, INC,

F.0, bBox Joa Yurnington, NN, 87¢0}
TYelephone: Area Cols bus / 38L-10234

CLECAN o SILENT o POWER ®

' July 10, 1973

N Caulkins 0il-Co,
: 2100 Colorado State Bank Building
. Denver, Colorado 80202 .

Attention: Production Mg‘pag..r :

+ Genllemens

.

] .
With the Government controly in effcect on price control, we u re unable ‘
to give, and you arce unabla Lo receive, higher prices for your crude :

: oil and/or condensate until Auguai 12, 1973, per ihe regulation, . I

We would appraeciate, at the firat opportunily, to';;ivc you a bid for all
¥ of your crude oil and/ox condensate poduciion we are not Presently

' purchaging in the San Juan Basined We would also consider an exchange
5, . of crude vit/condensate,

Our present nicedy arc an additional 5, 000 by rrels per day, At your
carlicyt convenicnce, we would like to discuss our requirements with
you in ordur to consummate a feasible tride for both particy,

Youry very truly,

PLATEAU, INC,

m— > . Wall
VICE(S) INDICATED BY CHECKED BLOCK(S). ] .
PLEASE FURNISH S RGO\ D FEE(S) PAID, ir Crude OIL Supplion

! Show to whom, date and address Deliver ONLY
| _where delivered to addressee FOR CERTIFIED MAIL—-30;' .(p|us postage)
RECEIPT o | )

‘ Rocolved the numberad artlelas docoitlindd bnfn,

SIGHATURE OR NAME OF ADDRESSEE (Muit whways B¢ 1.00ed in)

-t i ALY ST |

CR 0%y

ulling Cil O, i
n:_RroductionuManagor-w_;

? : AL '0 Colo. Statc Bk, Bldg, |
@ Cavcl oo 8 O oo tate Bk, Bldg, |
4

SIGNATURE OF ADDRESSEE'S AGENT, IF ANY wer, GColo, 80202

REGISTERED KO,

CERTIFIED NO,
575910
| ( mzunm NG,

« %) . fONAU SIRVICEY mn''Amnnum‘i‘n‘n’)'~ T
y T77shows (o whom and date oclneied I8¢ |
(a - Ié C""\’\ (’Z<— ) i deineny 1o e yary I ;

SHOW WHERE

2. Shaws to whom, date and where delivered )% i
With Heavers L0 a s fiesape ety Py

LIVERED (onrly if requested)

SME Oy
Y (extrs fon taquired)

NO INSURANCE COVERAGE PROVIDED— (See other 1rde)
o85—16—71348-11 347-198 aro NOT FOR INTCANATIONAL Mail TEPO 19700 14 e

DAYE DELIVERED

74313

"t




PETROLKUM FHODUCEHS ¢ REFINENE ¢« MANKETENS
BEXKCUTIVE O LCIE

sl Weovomptauld nlod,
Yulla - Ivanda tGantor
Farmington,¥N. 3§, #7401

. PLATEAU, INC.

.0, Bux 108 VYarmingion, B.M, 8740}
aal

felephone: Area Code L0 7 384-3822

.CLEAN ¢ SILENT * POWER®

DRVIE )
.

f : July 10, 1973
Skelly Oil Co.

’; Po 0. Box 1650

P Tulsa, Oklahoma 74102

Attention: Mr, J. B, Sleeper

Gentiemen:

’, .
With the Government controls in effect on price control, we are unable
to rive, and vou are unable lo receive, higher prices for your crude
oil and/or condensate until August 13, 1973, per the reguiaiivi,

We would appreciate, at the fivsl opportunity, Lo give you a bid for all
of your crude oil and/or condensale production we are nol preocntly
purchasing in the San Juan Basin, We would also consider an exchanpo
of crude oil/condensate,

Our present needs are an additional 5, 000 barrels per day. At your
i carliest convenicnce, we would like to discusgs our recquiremoents with
- yeu in ordar to consummate a feasible Lrade for both partics,
: ' |
Yours very truly, .
PLATIEAU, INC,
[}
— :0 W"-’lll \
PLEASE FURSICH © " NYICE(S) INDICATED RY GHECKED BLOCK(S). er Crude OIL Supplies \
FEQUIRED FEE(S) PAID.
: ? 1 Show te win. dale and address r—-} Detiver DNLY * FOR CERTIFIED MAIL—30: (plus postage)
- I ] wivve del 2004 ¢ to eddressee | v ; jS4, 0
st 33 e s e 2 e ST AL LI STeR [ P
RECEPT ‘ :
‘ Reectred *he numbered urticle osciibed bolow. ttn: Mrzr, J._B. Sleeper__
REGSTIRO 10, T T N ARG 55 AT OF SRORGSSEE \ At ey 3¢ Flled i) 0. Box 1650

y 504 \ND JiP CODE
. BREA BOX 1630 ' ulsa, Oklahoma 74102

LIRTATGRE OT 22T 0L 'y 50T, IF ANY TPTIONAL SLRVICES 100 ADDITONAL Feod 777

17 Soms 10 wheam and ¢Me dvineicd 18
Wlh deinety Lo aderesse s anty 65¢

b 2. Showy lo wham, Gale and where delivered  3s» ‘
M ; Wi deiveey to ngiesver (oly | K8¢_ |
soc |

1

ADOKESSCE oMY’ o S0e

CIRIIFIED 110,

575908
1HSURED Hi0.

DATLLILLY '3 I geand LSSy o T )
omﬁtuiuﬁ 1973 ¥ A rejuisnd) FARY Corirs Tem soaunsed)
d *"}k' qo  NO INSURANCE COVIRAGE PROVIDED—  (See other &
o e i b e e NOT FOR INTERNATIOKAL MAIL sare 10750 set
. Ca= =l -0 uro
) 1




G AT L R T

&
{

PETNOLEKUM FPHODUCKNS ¢ HEFINKNS @ MAMKETRNS

DTN

EXECUTIVE OFFICHS

PLATIEAU, INC.

P.0, Bom 108 parmington, K.N, 87401
Telephoner Aréd Cods s0% J 12L-1021

enen g
e”-’_-a(ﬂél

Valle (tlrande

ot 3 At

CLEAN » BILENT * Fowon ®

- July 10, 1973

Amoco Productiou .
2831 Sccurity Lifc Building
Denver, Colorado 80202

Attention: dr, }M., 5. Harmon

Genllemens: .
‘ :

With the Government controly in effect

to pive, ‘and you are unable to recuive, higher prices for your crude

Jor condenante until August 13, 1973, per the regulation,

PO K RPN Y
WAL 81N VA e et

We would appreciate, at the {irst opportunily,

erude oil and/or condensate pioduction we are not pr ssently

of your
purchasing in the San Juan Basin,

of crude oil/condensale,

ent needs ave an additional 5,000 barrels per day. At your
we would like to digewis our requirements with
aie a feawible trade for both partics,

i

Yours very truly,

Our pres
carlient convenlence,
you in ovder Lo consumm

PLATEAU, INC.

7 e
Wall )
Crudae Oil Supplics

PLEASE FURNISH SERVICE(S) INDICATED BY CHECKE
[ REQUIRED FEE(S) PAID. D BLOCK(S).

Deliver ONLY
to addressee

Show to whom, date and address
where delivered

d WECEIrT Praduction
Rececived the numbered artivle described telow 3¢ Produ
cred article described belop, Mr,.,_ﬁ-__s.-_m,}i@}fm-‘:’-'-’-

REGISFLRED NO. SIGHATURE OR NAME OF ADDRESSEE (Mt win aps be filled i)

Security Life Bldg.
eent '
er, Colo, 80202

NAU SERVICES FOR SootIIONAL FES Y
A delivered

caanno to.

575996

‘g Ty

PAY G4 T (RSP
SIGHATURE OF ADDRESSEL'S AGENT, [F ANY

o . o g M .
(, iT7shows to wham an‘o :“‘;' gehrer :
4 o Tty to a3 N .
. - - A X2 % 74 71 3< 7 1 “,.v:'gl: o, gate and where delivered 3¢
Ly PLUVERLD S GHOW WIHLRL DLUIYLRLD (ony of rojeisbed) Tt T Wbl andenen (MY
geseiony_ e e 2

1081 Bloovmfleld nlod,

Farming ton,N. M,

on price control, we are unable

to give you a bid for all

We would also consider an exchange

tuntep
0n7d401

1o,
e i

JR CERTIFIED MAIL—30. (plus post

gp,e)

‘.‘(eltva leo uquil.o:ﬁ' ’

INSURARCE COVLRAGE PROVIDED—
N NOT FOR INTERNATIONAL MBIL

7-13-73 ‘Q‘

c33—18—T1548+11 34T-198 oro

iSee other side)

a0ro 19203 89Y 408




MBS T

AT REAR e T,

PETROLERUM PNODUCENS ¢ HRFINEKNE ¢ MARKEKTENS

EXIECULIVIE OrirICHg

Wit vloomplald nivd,
Valle Orande  Contur
Farmington,N. M. 87401

PLATIEAU, INC.

P.0, hux 108 Parmington, W.H. 8740}
Pelaphunetr Area Code H0bL / 83L-1021

_CLEAN o SILENT » POWER ®

July 10, 1973
Kerr McGee Corp.
Kerr McGee Building
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73102

Attention: Mr, B, G. Taylor, Vice President
Production Divigion

Gentlemoens

!’ .
With the Government controls in effect on price control, we are unable
to give, and you arc uniable to receive, higher pricen for your crude
oii and/or condensate until August 13, 1973, per the repgulation,

We would appreciate, at the first opportunily, to give you a bid for all
of your crude oil and/or condensate pivduction we are not prescntly
purchasing in the Sian Juan Basine We would also consider an exchange
of crude oil/condensate,

Our present nceedo arc an additional 5,000 havrels per day, At your .
carlient convenience, we would like to discuss our requirementy thh
you in order to conswmmate a feasible trade for both parties,

i
Yourvs-very truly,

PLATEAU, INC,

//;’*‘///&&_

e, Wall
PLEASE FURNISH SERVICE(S) INDICATED B8Y CHECKED BLOCK(S). .
REQUIRED FEE(S) ®AID. ¢ Crucde Ol Supplics
Show to whom, date and addresé * Deliver ONLY
where delivered ! to addressee fOR CERTIFIED MAIL._30, (p]us postane)
_ RECE!IPT ¥ McGee Corp e
Received the numbered article describied bclow » m: B. G, Tay or, Vice Pros 33 oix -
ATSISTLRLG HO. e “gkmw OR HAME OF ADORESSEE LM 8 wimaye & filhed i) Productmn Division™ e
: R-McGEE OIL INDUSTRIES IN¢, rr McGee Building
CIRTIFIED NO. OKLA CITY, OKLA 73125 ';}qgm Ci 21 0] 0
1575912 SIGNATURE OF ADDRESSEE'S AGENT, IF ANY oaoma Laty, Okla, 7310
" . LONAL SERVITES FUR ADSITIONAL Feu§
INSURED NO. ' y '~ 5""\; :: d\ﬁ"m a0 date detvered T T 13
5 A dernnty Lo dgdraaee om : :
: e G NN ST L , Shclwl‘:g :M’“ :"“ ‘a:\d where drvl’ncug g:‘ h
DATE DELIVERLD SHOW WHERE DELIVERED (oly if requested) ) ATSSE oMY el ardtessee coty - Bhe |

ST Y —— 50
‘ T 0ox1r3 Ton tecuiredy” - ...30e

+ NO INSURANCE COVERAGE PROVIDED—

NOT FOR INTERNATIONAL MAIC (Sew other side)

*ara 18100302400

oB5—~18—71348-11 4T-198 aro

e




“

PRTHOLVUM FRODUCTHS ¢ HEFiiKRiD ¢ SiAiE Y.

PLATIZAU, INC. P&aﬁeﬂ i : EXECUTIVE OFIFICl
ok G d& 2081 MWlaoamflutd 1evd,
Yalla CGrauds Cantor

Farminglon, N M, 07401

¥,0, laz 108 Farmington, N.M, 87401
Telophune: Ared Codv 696 / d2L-1951

[ ]
(CLEAN ¢ BILENT » POWER ®

“»

. July 10, 1973
Atlantic Richficld -
1115 Onc M«in Place
P, O, Box 2819
Dallas, Texas 75221

Attention: Mr, E, J, Henry, Jr.

Gentiemen:

.

} .
With the Government controly in effect on price control, we are unable
to pive, and you are unable to receive, hipher prices for your crude
0il and/or condensate until August 13, 1973, per the regulation, e

Weu would appreciare, at the first opportuniiy, iu give you a Lid for alt
of your crude oil and/or condensate production we are not pPresently
purchasing in the Sin Juan Basin, We would also consider an exchange
of crude oilfcondennate,

Our prenent nceds are an additional §, 000 bavrels per day, At your
ciarliest convenience, we would like to discuss our requiremaonts with
you in ordexr to consummale a feasible trade for hoth parties,

Yours very truly,

PLATIEAU, INC,

//.T

= W Wall
EASE FURNISH SERVICE(S) INDICATED BY CHECKED BLOCK(S). ¢ . o
PLEA REQUIRED FEE(S) PAID. cr Crude Oil Suppllen
Show to whom, date and address ?eli\é%rrosNeL: .
where delivered 0 address: . . o
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Recelved the numbered article described below. L ——Ricnfield . ‘ S
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: WD el ey 0 AT OOty
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r.0, I'ux.loa Yarmington, N. M. n7401 valle QOranda  Contoer
LR i Parmington,N.M, 87101

Tolephunot Area Cudv b0t / 3nh-1v21 : N ®
_CLEAN ¢ SILENT * POWER ®

=
=i
Lt

< ‘ July 10, 1

Marathon Oil Co.
539 So. Main St.
¥indley, Ohio 45840

L SR

Attention: Mr. B, A, Orr, Jr.

chl..l(:m‘cn:

¢
with the Government controly in cffecct on price control, we arc unable

: to give, and you are anable to receive,
. . oil and/or condensate until August 13, 1973, per the repulation,

higher prices for your crude

: W would appreciate, at the first opportunity, to giveé youwi bid for all

of your crude oil and/or condensate pioduction we are not presently
purchasing in the San Juan Banin, We would also consider an exchange

of crude oilf condensate,

4 Our present needs arc an additional 5,000 barrels per day. At your

ould like to discunys our rcquiramcntn with

carliest convenicenee, wew
you in order to congummate a feasible trade for both partics,
' i

PETROLEUM rRODUCEMNE * HEFINRHE ¢ PAACIMUTANS
: . g "R R
PLATEAU, INC. Afaal BXECUTLVE OFIFLCES
. i ! ] ! L Ci \ 1ol Bloom]leld nilod.
. - > r<E >

; _ Yours very truly, . : ' i
| L h . PLATEAU, INC, . :
' D

PLEASE FURNISH SERVICE(S) INDICATED BY CHECKED BLOCK(S). v:."“' e Oil 5 U K
‘ v Clrude Ol ouppllo ! !

REQUIRED FEE(S) PAID.

Show to whom, date and address Deliver ONLY IR CERTIFIED MAIL -30 (plus nosta
—JU (¢ > ae

where delivered L {0 addressee
RECEIPT ‘athon Oil Co, Thaa
‘ - 1 _Mr, B, A, Orr, Jr. ¢ osix

Received the numbered article desribed Eelai. Jr

RegisyIRED Mo, A SIGNATURE OR NAME OF ADDRESSEE (Musr aficays e flded in) So. Main St
‘ .
LEAM Aoy ¢
MAAMATHON (5] [oaapas raol

CERSIFIED NO. ( Fled et ’ -'L {. wamil e :i tley, Ohio 45840

. 575918 ¢ SIGNATURE OF ADDRESSLE'S AGENT, IF ANY AUSERVIEES PR ADBILIONAU RS T T
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PETHOLKUM PRODUCKHE ¢ HKFINERY ¢ MAHKRTENS

EXI'JCU'I'IVE OI1IP L CIsY

1001 BWloomflold Niod,
Vallo (rande Cantep
Farmington,N.M. 87401

PLATEAU, INC.

P.O, Box 108 Farmington, ¥, .M, 87401
Telaphonnr Area Cude LOL [/ 326-10%1

CLEAN ¢ SILENT ¢« POWER®

July 10, 1973

i ! Mobil Oil Corp,

: P, O. Box 900

. ? Dallas, Texas 75221

0 Attention: Mr, E, J, Stricker ' .
Gentlemens )

] ' .
. With the Govérnment conlrols in effect on price control, we are unable
4 to give, and you arce unable to receive, bighex prices for your crude
4 3 oil and/or condensate until Avguzt 12, 1573, poer the repulation,

We would appreciate, at the firot opportunity, Lo give you a bid for all
of your crude oil and/or condensate pwduction we are nol pr cacally
purchasing in the San Juan Basin, We would also consider an cxchange

of ¢rude oil/condensate,

o Our prescent needs arce an additional 5, 000 barrels per day., At your .
carlicat convenicnee, we would like to discuus our requirements with
you in order to congunmunate a feasible trade for both partica,

: 1
’ ‘ Yours very truly,
;o ' PLATEAU, INC,
; | S &£ A
! c|ll
r Crude Ol Supplien

PLEASE FURNISH SERVICE(S) INDICATZD BY CHECKED BLOCK(S).
b REQUIRED FEE(S) PAID. .
Show to whom, date and address Deliver ONLY 5 PR A1 3D, . o
. where delivered ! to addressee %H (g‘ERI'F'ED MAIL 30( (p!us PpPSt?"e)
q 11 L .orn Y
RECE!PT Bl . | EHARER
L-Mr. E, J. Stricker

Received fhc numbered articte described below,
SIGHATURE GR HAME OF ADORESSEC \Must wiuys 8¢ f7ed in)

. Box ¢00
5, Texas 75221

REGISTERTO NO.

CLAIFIED N, ﬂ NN
575919 stothrrow o} 4a0s ”&-‘s CQR&W T SERVICES Fos RBoItioN T Fey T T
=} s b e e Shows (o wham ang date détovnied 7 T8¢\
INQURED NO, With delsaty 0 Jddiessee only .. 65¢
Shows (0 whont, dale and where delivered 35

e el s, T ENTTY Y - With delveis o addressee cnly ¢
SHOW WHERE DELIVLRED (onily if requested) §SEL owy T T T T sbe
{extra fes required)

NO INSURANCE COVERAGE PROVIDED— (See other side)

“” ! ‘; qstg; 4 NOY FOR INTERNATIONAL MAiL $aP0 18702 207 4ve
’ WS—10~71518-11 U108  aro ,

DATE DELIVERED




I

PLATEAU, INC.

P.0, Box 106 Parmington, N.H, 07401
Tslephener  Area Code LOL / 320-1081

PETHOLKUM FPRODUCEIIS ¢ ARFINKIE ¢ MAKRKKTENRS

EXECUTIVE OrIFICL

it Hivompflald ivnd,
Valla (Orancde Cenénp
Farmington,N. M., 07401

CLEAN « SILENT ¢ POWLR ®

.

e July 10, 1973

-

Tesoro Pcetroleum
8520 Crownhill Blvd.
San Antonio, Tcxas 78209

Attention: My, John Hafernick

Gentlemen:

¢

With the Government controls in ¢ffect on price control, we are unable
to give, and you are unable to reccive, higher prices for your crude
oil and/or copdensiic ntil Avguar 13, 1973, per the regulation,

We would appreciate, at the {irst opportunily, to give you a bid for all
of your erude oil and/or condengate production we are not presently
purchasing in the San Juan Banin, We wouid aigo connider an exchange
of crude oil/condennate,

Our present nceds are an additional 5, 000 barrels per day, At your
earliest convenicnce, we would like to discuss our requirements with

you in ordex to consummate a feagible trade for hoth parlics.

{
Yours very truly,

PLATEAU, INC,

PLEASE FURNISH SERVICE(S) INDICATED BY CHECKED BLOCK(S). Wall \
REQUIRED FEE(S) PAID, ® s Crude Ol Supplles '
sgowetg Yyhom.‘ date and address Deliver ONLY '
where deliverac to addressee T FOR C 3
~ ERTIFIED MA)
l.

RECEIPT _.30.. -
Received ?Ilc numbered artfcle described tefow, esoro Petro eum Co 30, (D_ly_sw

REGISTERED NO.

; - \ttn: :
SIGNATURE OR NAME OF ADDRESSEE (Musr afiweays be fithed in) _ g-n.‘_M r._John Hofer nick SHonyy

Ycerrifieo No,
575924

. 520 Crownhj
R \A (‘%&A\-«/Q( &ND 21 cope oXnhill Blvd,

SIGNQRE OF ADDRESSEL'S ACAT, IF ARY n Antonj
. 2 nio, Texas 78209
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PETROLEUM FPHODULKENS ¢ HEFINENS ¢ MANMNKKTENS

ra

PLATIEAU, INC.

P.0, Nox 100 Farmlnpton, N.M, 87401
Taluphonas Arsa Cods 406 / 34b-1041

EXILCUrIVEE OFFICES

I0H1 Hlowafluld Hivd,
Valle ranida Loantar
Farminglon,N. M., 874014

CLEAN ¢ SILENT ¢ POWER ®

e July 10, 1973
s\- . -
Pubco Oil Co,

P, O, Box 869
Albuqucrque, New Mexico 87102

Attention: Vice President of Production
1 Gentlemen:
!.
With the Govérnment conlrols in effect on price control, we are unable

: to give, and you arce unable to receive, higher prices for your ¢rude
oil and/ox condensiate until August 13, 1973, pex the repulation,

We would appreciate, at the (irst opportunity, to give you a bid for all
of your crude oil and/or condensile puduction we ave not prevently

. purchiaging in the San Juan Basin, We would also consider an exchange
c of crude oil/condensute,

‘ .., Ourpresent needo are an additional 5, 000 Larrels per day. At your .
4 carlicot convenicnce, we would tike to diseusns onr requirements with
you In orxdex to consuwmmalte a feasible trade for both particsy,

{

Yours very truly,

PLATEAU, INC,

// e

‘ ) ll“.
.
PLEASE FURNISH SERVICE(S) INDICATED BY CHECKED B\<L~rr.z_ssmuL R / r Crude Oil Supplles

REQUIRED FEE(S) PAID. tavrn
Show to whoni, date and address Delive? ONLY e CERT‘F'ED MAIL—-30¢ (plus postage)
. | I ] where delivered to 2ddressas 011 Co
: ~ RECEIPT . . b e
Received thie numbered article deserited below. Vice-President.of.Prod,

REGISTERED NO.

A

SIGNATURE OR NAME OF ADDRLSSEE LMast oluays b flled in) Box 8 69

00E v
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PLAT

flTHOLIUM l'"ODUClHI L] NE"DNI‘.iii . _MAmun:m_l
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qont Uluum]‘tulul Lo,
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pOWER ®

CLEAN ¢ SILENT ¢

July 10 1973

Standard 0il:Co. of Cali{ornia :
130 sutter sireet N
San FranciscoOs Cali fornia 94104

Attention: ‘Mr. D. Do Ostrom

are unable

G(:ntlumcm
-ude

t

Gover ament con
¢ unable

el on puc ¢ control, W¢ a
Bigher Py ieeH for your ¢X
1973, pe¥ the u,l,uluuom ,

with the trols in clfc
Lo receives

Lve, and you ar

to |
St nnd/or condenasite antil August 13,
ciate, at the firet oppm..mlv to ;,wo you & bid for all
o are not 1:'."._-mmt1y

nsate P wdnetion W

W would also conaider an exchangC

We would apprec
of your crude oil
iy the B

ydenpatcs

.m(l/m condt
y Juinh pagin.

‘At your’

000 parrels per day.
iy th\\

y discuss our yequireme
(rade for Loth particd.

aye an .\ddxlxonnl 5,
we would tike L
ate & fvamblo

Ouy prcnnnt needn

carlicot conv«miuncc,
yder Lo congumm

you in ©
Yours Very trulys
PLA'rr-.:AU,‘*fI.NC.
/7 il
Cleo L Wall
. RECEIPT FOR CERT\F\ED MA\L——30¢ (p!l‘li postag
" w10 gtandard 01l Cos. of Calif. | [F I
i T ttn',M.r.._DJ ). Ostrom—
o A
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PLATIEAU, 1INC.

PO, Boxe 108 Fuarminglon, K.H. #7401
Arvn Code LUs /) S24-1011

Tele hune:

L e b

FRYHOLEUM PRODUCKENS 8 REFINENRE » MARKETEND

EXECUTIVE Orrrcrg

Plateau

Valle - trando

CLEAN ¢ SILENT ¢ POWCR ®

: July 10, 1973

Texaco, Inc.
P, O, Box 52332
Houston, Texas 77052

Attention: Mr. J. T, Elgick

CGentlemen:

to give, and you arc unable Lo receive, highoer prices for your crude
oil and/or condensate until August 13, 1073, nax the '

[
~

TR AT
i\l&“ (TR} )

i

We would appreciate, at the first opportunily, to glve you a bid for all
of your crudce oil and/or condensate production we are not prescently
purchasing in the San Juan Bagined We would also congider an exchange
of exude oil/condensate,

Our present nceeds are an additional 5, 000 bhavrels per day, At your .
carlicat convenience, we would tike Lo discuss our requiremaents with
you in order to consummate a feasible trade fox both particu,
Yoursa very truly,
PLATEAU, INC,
/) //;/f;&éuﬁi

Cleo 12, Wall
Manayer Crude Ol Supplicu

» Farmington,N. M,

1081 Bltoomptald nivd,
tantar
yz7401

' ) ‘ ) aoe)
—30¢ (let_?——
' RECEIPT FOR CERTIFIED MAIL : 1 ONITE
| G, InCe ) L
Cruw/ojh stn 1o T eX _Flsick-——
W iol o [ s Mrd.-Te <
REGISTERED MAIL S MR pox 52332
Ll LI 4 = . o« BOX JC o /]
i SCLIIT IR > B = IATC AND 21 CODE
RETURN RECEIPT Rl LCQI - P‘O'Sm{_llgou;ton. Texas 77.(351‘2\5 e\
B |- gerioNat S1RVICES TOR mn"::‘ geteird TSNS
3 45 S e S
SR detinety B v .
KO i hoon Dy o smeniesnam e 0T K
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' ~opiCiAL DECIVERY Taxira les 1893 AT PROVIDEO—

PS Form 4a00 N0 ms‘u“’lg‘:lmlﬂNﬂlel MAIL

Nov. 197} NO
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(Sea other sidel
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PLATEAU, INC. ,’

Parmington, N.M. 87401
Area Code 505 / 325-1921

P.0. Box 108
Telephone:

PETROLEUM PRODUCERS * REFINERS ¢« MARKETERS

EXECUTIVE OFFICES

Valle Grande
Farmington,N.M.

®

‘??J(EJ “EE.,?T\;

July 11, 1973 =L
UL]

1921 Bloomfield Blvd.

Center
874012

CLEAN ¢ SILENT ¢ POWER ® f J-d 7/«

OIL CONSERVATION COMM

Santa Fo

Mr. Dan Nutter

New Mexico Oil Conservatiocn Commission
State Land Office

P, O. Box 2088

Santa Fe, _Nlewl,\d_exicqﬁ'(,ﬁ(ll..

Re: Addendum to Application for Preference to
Purchasing New Mexico State Rovalty 0Oil
dated May 16, 1973

Dear Dan:

Attached are three (3) copies each of twenty-two (22) letters we wrote
July 10, 1973, to producing companies in Northwest New Mexico, advising
them of our need for crude oil in order to supply our local market, These
letters were sent Registered Mail, Return Receipt Requested,

Upon receipt of an answer from each of these companies, we will send you
a copy ui their reply,

Yours very truly,

PLATEAU, INC,

7 & A%

Cleo E, Wall
Manager Crude Oil Supplies

CEW/ojh
Attachments ~ 66



3 2831 Sccurity Life Building

PRTHOLEUM FIHIODUCKHS ¢ HIEFINKEHN ¢ MAIIKETERY
.

.

PLATILAU, TIINC.

r.0, lox 168 Furmingtou, ¥. M, 87401
Telephuney Area Code L0OL [/ 32L-10%)

EXECUSIVE OFIFICES

1081 vloamftald Blovd,
Valla (rauds  Conter
Marmington, . M, #7401

‘CLEAN ¢ BILENT ¢ POWER ®

July 10, 1973

Amoco Prodaction
Denver, Colorado 80202

Afttention: My, H, S. Harmon

Gontlemen:
)
3

With the Governmoent controls in effect on price control, we are unable
to give, and you arve unable to receive, higher prices (or your crudo

o - oil and/or condensate untik Augusi 13, 1573, pur the roegulation,
: We would appreciate, at the first opportunity, to give you a bid for all

of your crude oil and/or condensate production we itre not presently
piechasing in the San Juan Basin, Weoe would also consider an exchange

of crude oil/condensate,

Our present needs are an additional 5,000 bavrels per day, At your
ciarlient convenlence, we would like to dincune our requirements with
you in order to consummite a feasible trade for both parties,
i
Yours very truly,

PLATIAU, INC,

L0
Atvo 12, wall
Manager Crude Ol Suppllen

-
.

Clw/ojh

REGISTIERED MAIL
RIEVFURN RECEIPT RIEQUESTIED

Pt




PLATIEAU, 1NC.

F.0. Box 108 Farmlngion, N. M, 87401
Arsa Code L0O& / 30b-1281

PETHOLEUM FRODUCKHE ¢ HEFINKIIE ¢ MANKETERS

EXECUTIVE OririIcrs

20481 WilovmfAald nlvd,
Valloe tranda Contur
Farmington,N. M, #7401

CLEAN ¢ SBILENT ¢ POWER ®

July 10, 1973

Atlantic Richficld

1115 Onc Mdin Place ' ' UE Syl
= AR

P. O. Box 2819 (W5
Dallas, Tcexas 75221 AL

JUL 12 197, ) ﬂ

e ey ‘gf’) ’

Attention: Mzx, E, J, Hc'g_ry. Jr, o1 Caﬁ.&‘fkﬁ-\.\; ,”

Gentlemen:

PEVEN

. ! . .
With the Governmaoent controls in effect on price control, we are unable

to give, and you are unable to receive, higher prices for your crwde
oil and/or condenuate until August 13, 1073, pox the segualation, e

Wo would appreciate, at the first opportanily, to give you a bid for all
of your crude o0il and/or condensate pmduction we are not presceutly
purchasging in the San Juan Basgin, We would algo consider an exchiange

of crude oilf/condensnte,

Our preasent needs are an additional 5, 000 barrels per day, At your
carliest convenience, we would like to discuss our requirements with
you in order to consununale a feanible trade for both partics,

1
Youry very truly,
PLATEAU, INC,

2] //

% & e

Cleo ¥, Wall
Manager Crude Ol Supplien

.....

REGISTERED MAIL
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

A
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F‘LA’I‘EAU, INC,

hux Jo8

PRYMGLEUM PHOOUCE M » HLTINE IS » MA"KIV!H‘

BXrcurvy OorirICly

lopy Wlaomptotd lud,
Valie (g, Contop
Yarming ton,y, M, H724012

l‘urnt’nn!un, XK, w240t
Areu Cody Lot 4 LI F'Y'Y ]

CLEAN o S1LENT rowrn

Coe July 10, 1973
2 - ' - Sy
Skelly 0ij] Co, f?!.si,l?:[!_;::;.:u s
P. O. Box 1650 e
Tulsa, Oklahoma 74102 { JUL 1
Attcntion: Mr,

J. B. Sleoper Ol CONSIRVATiION Comin
b ’ Santa o
Gentlemen:

[}
i
S With (he Governme
to prive, angd you

Nt controls’in effeet on Price control, we iy unable
oil and/or conde

are unable to receive, hiphey Priceo for Your crwde
nsate until August 13, 1973, per the repulation,

' H . .
U wWoud appraeciate

¢+ alt the firsy opportunity, (o give you a biqg for all
of your c¢rude oil and/or candensgat Poduction we oy not pPrescntly

Purchasing in the San Juan Basin, we would also congider i exchange
of crude vil/condennate,

Our present needy aye
carliest conve
You in orde

an additional 5
nicnce, we would like
T {o consummalte a f

» 000 barrely pe
to discus
asible 1y

rday, Ay your
four requirementy with
ade for both Partics,

R
Yours very truly,

PLAYTIAU, ING,

G & Fa |

Cleo 1, waj)
Minager Crude Oil Suppliey

CrWw/ujn

REGISTERED MAI1L,
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

'




P,0, Hox 100 Fursington, N.H, R7401 Valla rndo Coantar
Farmingtlon,N. M., 7401

Telephunv: Arwa Codo 0L / 326-1921

CLEAN + SILENT » POWCR ®

July 10, 1973

: Pubco Oil Co,
.{ P, O, Box 869
o Albuquerque, Ncw Mexico 87102

’ Attention: Vice President of Production
o

-

Gentlemen:

With the Government controls in effeci onprice control, we ave unable
to pive, and you are unable to receive, hipgher prices for your crwle
. oil and/or condensate until August 13, 1973, per the regulation,

We would appreciate, at the {irst opportunity, to give you a bid for all
of your crudec oil andfoe condensate poduction we are not prescently
purchaging in the Sin Juan Bagin, We would also congsider an exchanga

of crude oil/condensate,

Our present nceds arce an additional 5, 000 barrels per day., At your .
carliest convenicnce, we would like to discuss onr requirementn with
you in order to consumamiate a feasible trivde for both partices,

1

( , Yourg very truly,

PLATEAU, INC,

. PEIHULEUM PHODULEHY ¢ HEFINEHS ¢ MANKETRNS '
: Y\ 2V 2 TP
PLATIEAU, INC. EXECUTIVE OFFICKS
. y 1uz1 Bloomffald tiud,

Clco 15, Wall .

Manager Crude Oil Supplicn
CEW/’Ujil
REGISTERED MAIL . ) ,
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTIED . i

H
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'KTHOLI'.UM fNODUCEIﬂ- . Nll’lNr.H’a 2

2 F‘AHMKY!"'
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Pl AT AU, 1INC.

.0, 0= 108 hxrmlnqum, N.H. ar401
!‘ahphanur Are ; Coda b / .wl.-wsz

plaﬁeau Tunl B L

LKLCU'J‘l\II" ori‘d sl
ald llllhl.
alls Lpandsd pontal

I-'arm{n"tun, . urd0l

CLEAN * SILENT ¢ powiil ®

Caulkins ol Co.

Attentiont production Manager

chl&cm(:n:

13

Wwith the Govvrnmu\t ‘controls in
to pives and you 4r¢ anable O reCCives
oil and/ox condennitte antil August

Juty 10, 1973

PP T cyeos
L }.] 7/ !};1' J'}; -\,x,}f"":}f'-q

X ’.,' \"' 5&”“
|

\‘Ll Il

i CONSERVAT
lNazﬂvhﬁol—\f COAt
Santa Fe MM

cffect on Pr jce controly W¢ are uanablc
hipghat priced for your crude

13, 1913, per the r('[’uldtion, .

= nnnorlunuy, to LLV(' you a bid for all

We would dpprv(.mtc al the farat ©F

of youvy crude oil andfor condent THARE
Juan Basin. We would also cunqu.c.,r an cxchanigc

pure hasing in the Han
of cyude oxl/cond(::muu..

Our prese :nt neceds AYC an addition
carxliest L:onvcniunuu, we would Tl
you jn ordeY to conuummutu o feanible

crw/oh

REGIST ERED MAIL

P joduction W€ sy nol DY caently

1 5,000 b yrrels per day. AL your
Lo dincuss our re quiy coments with
yrade for hoth p.'nl.u,u.

i
yours very Lrulys

PLATE AU, NC.

. / Pr e —

o
Cleo Yo Wall
Manager Crude Oil upplict

RET URN R cEit R QUESTED

'




PETROLEUM PRODUCKNG ¢ HEFINEHG ¢ MARKRTRNS

PLATIDAU, INC. Pl agea t EXECULIVE OFifICES
' - 1021 Bloonfiald lvd,
P.0, Box 108 Parmington, K. N, 172401 . Valle randa Contur

© Telophonos Arua Code LObL / 3261920 ® Farmington,N. M, 47401

CLEAN ¢ BILENT * POWER®

July 10, 1973

Continental Oil Co,
P, O, Box 2197
Houston, Texas 77001

Attention: Mrx, Jerry A, Nicks

Gentlemeoens

'

Vith the Government controls in effect on price control, we are unable

. to give, and you are unable to yrecive, hizhici peices for your crude
W i . wil and/or condensate until August 13, 1973, per the regulation,
3 We would appreciate, at the first opportunily, to give you a bid for all

of your crude oil and/or condensiate production we are not presently
purchasing in the San Juan Basine We would also consider an exchange
ol crude oil/ condensate,

& ‘ vis
g Our present nceds are an additional 5, 000 barrels per day, At your
cirliest convenicnee, we would like to discuss our requirements with
you in order to consummate a feagible tridde {or hoth partics,

.“,

o i

Yours very truly, '

PLASIIAU, INCG,

& f e
L0 ]'4- tlll 3

Manager Crude Ol Supplivs :

CrEW/ ol

JU-‘GI‘%'I FRIED MAIL
RETURN RECEIPT REQUISTED

| B 4




PETHOLLUM FROUOUCLHL ¢ HEXINKNS ¢+ MAHKETENS

OFrICli

PLATIEAU, INC. Pialeau EXECUTIVE:
é‘ . 081 Bloompiutd Hivd,
£.0, Bor 108 Farmiugion, N. M, #2401 . s Valle rande Coanlap

Telephonor Arva Codu 106 / 320-1921 Farmington ,N. M, 87401

CLEAN ¢ SILENT ¢ POWER®

F——

TN
S e

| ) o July 10, 197807 y ﬂ
: . | | i,]
™" Kerr McGee Corp, - ' 12 15
Kerr McGee Building . R

sl

Senta Fo COM

# Attention: Mr., B. G. Taylor, Vice President

Production Division

Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73102 :“"'JAT!O.\,
Gentlemen:

[}
v . .
Yith the Governmaoent controls in effect on price control, we arce unable

4 to pive, and you are unible to reccive, higher prices for your crude
o oil and/or condenaate until Aupust 13, 1973, per the repulation,

LO.5 9 T

G W would appreciate, at the first opportunity, to give you a bid for all
s of your crude oil and/or condensate prvduction we are notl presently

“5g purchasing in the Sin Juan Bagine We would aiso consider an exchange
N of crude ovil/condensate,

::)‘ 1 -
5 Our present needo are an additional 5, 600 barreis pex day, At your .
- n carlienst convenience, we would like to discuss our requiremaents with
you in order to consumrnate i feasible trade for both partics,
; P

Yours very truly,

’ ‘ PLATEAU, INC,
’ a((,-u 15, Wall ‘
Manager Crude Qil Supplicn .

CrwW/ojh

REGISTIERED MAIL
RETURN RECEIPYT REQULESTIED

i

v




MR L I T

Smam g

PLATIEAU, INC. pg

Farmington, N.M, 17403
Area Code L0OL /[ BEL-1021

PETHOLEUM FRODUCENY ¢ HEFINIKNY ¢ MANKETENRS

EXFCUTIVE OI'I"ICIZ3

10481, Mloomflald itlvd,
Vallo Orande Contaepr
Favmington,N.M. 87401

»
CLEAN ¢ SILENT ¢ POWLR ®

July 10, 1973

Amerada Hess

PO Box 52 H o
Galena Park, Texas 77547 - 7?}’;@7 7[’{'@7?‘;\’]@
I l/l_:-{]
ie ]
Attention: Mr, B, W, Andrus | L{”’i JUL 9 - \]IHJH
Gentlemen: ol C;\NSLRVA‘;TOHJ “

S
With thé Government controls in ceffect on price control, we arce unable

to give, and you are unable to receive, hipher prices for your crude
oil and/or condensate untit August 13, 1973, per the repulation, .

We would appreciate, at the firsl opportunity, to give you a bid for alt
of your c¢rude ojl and/or condensate production we are not prescenlly

purchasing in the San Juan Basin, We would also consider an exchange
of ¢rude oil/condensate,

Our present needd are an additional 5, 000 barrcels per day, At your
carlicst convenicnce, we would like to discusd our requirements with
you in oxrder to consummmitte a feagible trade for both partico,

1

;
i
Yours very truly, ; |

PLATIEAU, INC,

.zy’ﬁéf;z7y<;“
Cleo i, Wall
Managaer Crude Ol Supplics

CEW/ojh

REGISTERED MAIL
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

H




PETROLEUM PRODUCENR ¢ HEPINKRY ¢ MAHKETENRS

EXECUTIVIE OFF1CHKS

1001 Wloomfftald tind,
Valla (lranduy Cuntor
Farmington, .M. H7401

PLATIEAU, INC.

P Hox 108 varmdngton, K. M, 17408
Tslophiune: Area Code LOL / B20-1981

CLEAN ¢ SILENT ¢ POWER®

July 10, 1973

: ’\ Bco Inc. Fﬂjclﬂﬁ?ﬂﬁ
LJU

g P, O, Box 669 =10

‘ Santa Fe, New Mexico 8750) . “l/jj

f‘ Attention:” Mr, Bob Bigbge OL L.E)E;LRW‘ on

i . : f:gnf,;, F la ‘IH“:'
Gentlement

B 1,

i With the Government controls in elfect on price control, we are unable

to give, and you arc unable to yeceive, higher prices for your crude
il and/ox condensate until August 13, 1973, per the repulation,

We would appreciate, at the firat opportunity, to give you i bid for all
of your crude oil and/or condensate production we are not pregently
purchaging in the Sion Juan Basin,  We would also congider an exchange
of cxrude oil/ condensnale,

e

Our present nceds are an additional 5,000 Larrels pex day, At your
carlieat convenicnce, weoe would like Lo discuss our requiremdaents with

" ' you in oxder to conswminate a feagible trade for both partics,

i
Yours very truly,

PLANIEAUY, INC,

G A >
2 ' Cluﬂ Jo. Wall .

Minapcer Grude Oil Supplies \

Cliw/ojh

REGISTERED MAIL
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTIED



R

PLATIE AU, INC.

Farmivgton, N. M, #7404}

P.O, Hox JOK

Talephanat

rik

Area Coda LGb [ 82L-19%l

.(3:

PEATHOLEUM FROQDUCENHS ¢ HEFINKRY ¢ MAHKKETENS

BEXILCUTIVIEE OIFFICD

10861 Bloomfinld Hivd,
Vatlla arandoe Centop
Farmington, . M. 67401

CLEAN ¢ SILENT ¢ POWER ®

July 10, 1973

.. *';'_-“_'_ .
' Pﬁ‘b‘»w{zq\tﬂ‘i 31 ]
Benson-Montin-Greer it
501 Airport Drive M\» 057

Farmington, N, Mex, 87401

R T LRy ooy /
QI CONSERVATION COMM.
Senia Fo

Attention: Mr., Al Greer

Goentlemen?

L
With the Government controls in effect on price control, we are unable
to give, and you arc unable to receive, bigher prices for your crude
oil and/or condenvate untit August 13, 1973, per the reguetstisa,

We would appreciate, at the {irst opportunity, to give you a bid for afl
of your erude oil and/or condensate pwoduction we are not prescntly
purchigsing in the San Juan Basin, We would also consider an exchange
of crude vil/condensale,

Our present necds are an additional 5, 000 bharrels per day, At your .
carlient convenience, we would like to discuss our requirements with
you in order to consummilte a feagible trade for hoth partics,
L
1

Yours very truly,
PLATEAU, INC,

= st

(;l('u I, Wall
Manager Crude Ol Supplics

ClW/ajlt

RYEGISTERIED MAIL .
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED . )



(e By -
Mo RN L AU R R i s

PLATIEAU, INC.

Formington, N M, #7406}
Area Codu 4106 [/ BRL-1U21

P.0, los 108
Telephunes

PETHOLEUM PRODUCKNRE ¢ HIVINKRS ¢ MAHKKTERS

LXECUITLVIE OFFICHE

10282 Mloonflald Hlvd,
Valle (runde. Caulap
Farminglon,N.M. 07401

“CLEAN ® SILENT ¢ POWER®

%- 1973

El Paso Natural Gas Co, ! o man
P, O, Box 1492 l JUL 1214973
El Paso, Texas 79978 OIL CONSTRVATIAN

oA
v

AAA

<

Attention: My, Ed Brown

Gentlemen:

¢
With the Government controlg in cffect on price control, we are unable
to grive, and you are unable to receive, higher prices for your crude
oil and/or condennate until August 13, 1973, per the regulation,

We would appraeciate, at the first opportunity, Lo give you a bid for all
of your crude 0il and/or condensate production we are not prescently
purchasing in the San Juan Basin, We would aiso consider an exchange
of crude oil/condensate,

Ouzr present needs are an additional 5,000 barrels per day, At your :
carlient convenience, we would like to discuss our requirements with
you in order to consummalte a feagible trade (or hoth partics,

' i

Yours very truly, .

PLATIEAU, INC,

-

— )
L (//:/ FreC—
o lo, Wall N
Manapger Crude Oll Supplics '

Clw/aojh

REGISTERED MAIL C
RETURN RECEIPT RIEQUIIESTIED

Py




PLATEAU, INC.

P.G, Hux 108 Farmington, N, M. 07401
Arva Codn L0 / 826-1921

PETHOGLEUM FHODUCENS ¢ HEFINENY ¢ MARNETENS
EXECUTIVIEE OIFFICES

1021 loompfold Il‘l v,
Valla OGranda Contor
Farmington,N. M., 47401

CLEAN » SILENT ¢« FOWER ®

Getty Oil Co.

One¢ Allen Center

P, O, Box 14064

Houston, Texas 77001
Attention: Mr. B, B, McNott

Gentlemen:

'
With the Government controls in effect on price control, we are unable
to give, and you arc unable Lo receive, higher prices for your crude
0ij and/ux condunniate until Auguet 13, 1973, per the repulation,

We would appreciate, at the fivsl opportunity, to give you a bid for all
of your crude oil and/or candensate production we are not presently
purchising in the San Juan Basine  We would alao consider an exchange

of crude oil/condensate,

Our present ncedd are an additional 5,000 bhavxels per day. At your .
curliest convenience, we would like to discusny our requirements with
you in order to consummaite a feasible trade {or both partics,

i
Yours very Lruly,

PLATEAU, INC,
(/cim} 15, Wall

Manager Crude Ol Supplics

Clw/ojh

REGISTERID MAIL
RETURN/RECEIPT REQUESTIED

"




G o

Fa A

PLATEAU, INC.

L0, Box 108 FVarafngton, N M. 8740}
Areg Cude Lo6 / 32L-7021

FETHOLEUM PHODUCENG ¢ REFINERE ¢ MAHKETEHS

EXECUTIVE OFIFICES

Valle (Grande
Farmington,N. M,

CLEAN o SILENT ¢« POWER ®

[}
) ‘ July 10, 1973
' . mT?
Gulf Oil Corp.
P, O, Box 2100 Jue 12

Houston, Tcxas 77001 e e e e

o , . Senta S-o
Ailention: Mr., J. W. Stpeit >

Gentlemens

With the Government controls in ceffect on price control, we arc unable
to give, and you arve unable to receive, higher prices for your crude
oil and/or condensgate until August 13, 1973, per the regulation, .

We would appraeciate, at the first opportunity, to give you a bid for all
of your crude oil and/or condensitte production we are not presently
purchaging in the San Juan Basin, We would also congider an exchange

of cyrude oil/condensate,

Our present needa are an additional 5, 000 bavrels per day, At your
carlicst convenicnee, we would like to discuss our requirements with
you in order to consummalte a feanible trade for both partics,

i
Yours very truly,

PLATEAU, INC,

<
Clco 19, Wall
Manager Crude Oil Supplics
- . 'r’

e,

C1EW/ojh

REGISTERED MAIL
RETURN RECEIPT RIEQUIESTIED

w1 plovingfuld nilod,

Cantar
Hnred4al




At

%

PLATEAU, INC.

Farmington, K.H, 87401

¥.C, Hox 108
Area Cade L0 / 220L-3PE1

Telephunat

FETHOLEUM PHOUULL MY » jiki ifiliiin » M anneavnn

EXRCULIIVE Ol TCIE

1081 Hetoomflald tniud,
Valla (rando  Contur
Farmington,N. M, h7401

CLEAN .+ SILENT ¢ POWER®

July 10, 1973

Marathon Oil Co,
539 So, Main St, I:fr’:‘l ,,7“’7[“}?
Findlcy, Ohio 45840

Attention: Mr., B, A, Osx, Jr. 38 )
‘ OlL CONSERVATIC

TION
CGoentlemens: anta Fo COMA

l
With the Gow-znmcnt controls in cffeet on price control, we are unable

to ylvv and you are Unableto receivey hiphior prices foryoumnocrude
oil and/or condensile until August 13, 1973, per the repgulation,

We would appraciate, a2t the fivat opportunity, to five you it bid for all
of your crude oil and/or condensate pruduction we are not presently
purchasing in the San Juan Basin, We would also consider an excehange
of c¢rudce oil/condensate,

Our present ncaeds arce an additional 5,000 bDarrels per day, At your
carlicst convenicnce, we would like to discuss our requirements with
you in order to consummale a feasible trade fox bolh partices,

1
Yourn very truly, .

PLATEAU, INC,

7 e |

(Jl"o l—ll. W-I“. .
Mauanager Crudae Oil Supplics '

CEW/njh»

REGISTIRID MAIL
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED



X

PLATIZSAU, INC.

Farmington, N.M, 87401
Arva Codo LOL [/ 3EL-1921

.0, hox 108
Talophoner

PETROLKUM PRODUCENS ¢ RIRFINKNE ¢ MAHKETENS

EXECUTIVE OFFLCESD

1081 DloomPlald tlvd,
Valle drancdae tonlop
Farmingtlon,N. M. 07401

’ " o
CLEAN ¢ SILENT » POWER?®

&
guly 1€, 19273
P
AL TR i
Mobil Oil Corp. ]/ o 7'?’
P. O. Box 900 JUL 12 197
Dallas, Texas 75221 Sihe o
L CONSrmymr—— A L
L()NSgR\hQT“)N EE;;TT/
Attention: Mr. E. J. Stricker nta fe WA

Gentlemens

~With the Govérnmaont contvols in effeet on-price contyol, we are ynablae

to give, and you arc unable to reccive, higher pricen for your crude
oil and/or condensate until August 13, 1973, per the regulation,

We would appreciate, at the firat opporiuniiy, to give you i bid fur ail
of your crude oil and/or condensate prooduction we are not presently
purchasing in the San Juan Basin, We would itlso congider an exchange
of c¢rude vil/ condensate,

Our present neceds are an additional 5, 000 barrels per day, At your .
carliest conveniénce,; we would like to discuns our requirements with
you in ordcr to consummate a feasible trade fox both parvtics,

1

‘ Yours very truly,
PLATIEAU, ING,

A

(L
Cleco 1, Wall
Mianager Crude OIl Supplien

Crw/ojh

REGISTERED MAIL .
RETURN RIECEIPT REQUESTIIED




FETIONE LM SBODUCENY ¢ MEFINFHY * MAHKETENS

EXECUTLVE O Cild

1021 Hloomfleld Biod,
Valta Granda  Contaor
Marmingion,N.M, 87401

PLATIZAU, INC.

r.0, hox 108 Ferningtun, N.H., #8740]
Telaphonay Area Cude L0L [/ 321-1981

CLCAN o SILENT ¢ POWER ®

July 10, 1973

Standard 0Oil-Co. of California
b 130 Sutter Strect
San Francisco, California 94104

i

Atteniion: Mr. D, D, Ostrom

e

ERi

Goenllemens
[3
'

With the Governmert controls in cffect on price control, w¢ are unable
to pive, and you are wnihle to receive, higher pricen for your crude
*  oil und/or condensate until Au;,ust 13,1973, pax the rc.pulduon. ,

£ W would anpraciate, at the first opportunity, to give you a bid for alf
of your crude oil and/or condcudats pmoduction we are not preaently
£

purchasing in the San Juan Basin, We would also consider an exchange
of crude oil/condensate,

Our preasent nceds are an additional 5, 000 barrels per day. At your
carliest convenience, we would like to discuss our requirements with
you in order to consumrnatic a feagible trade for both partics,

1

£ ' Yours very truly,

PLATFEAU, INC,

%///z%

Cleo )i, Wall \
Manager Crude Oil Supplice

«
- N el

CEW/ujh

REGISTERND MAIL ,
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTIIED



w
5
X
¥

Arva Coda LU [/ E2L-10212

RS

PETNOLEUM PRODUCENS 9 REFINLHG ¢ MANKETENS

PLA'I‘EAU INC. gqgaa aﬁ EXICUTIVE OFIFLCLES
. X - 3 i

Ll 2081 Ploomfilald Hlod,
P.0. Eox 108 Farmington, N.H, R740] . Vallo (Grandu Contaer

- Marmington,N. M. 47401

CLEAN ¢ SILENT *« POWER ®

July 10, 1973

Sun 0Oil Co, e

907 So. Dectroit Avenue ik

Tulsa, Oklahoma 74102 ,ﬂ” JUL 121873

Attention: Mr, Donald M. Shiclds ' CONSSEfn‘;ATFIdM_&)ZW | I
a Fa

Gentlemen:

3
With the Government controlg in cffect on price control, we are unable
to give, and you arce unable to receive, highoer prices for your crude
0il and/or condensate until August 13, 1973, per the regulation,

We would appreciate, at the firat opportunity, to give you a bid for all
of your crude oil and/or condensate production we arce not presently
purchasing in the San Juan Basin, We would also consider an exchinge
of crude oil/condensnate,

Our present neceds are an additional 5, 000 barrels per day, At your
carliest convenience, we would like to discuss our requirementn wilh
you in order to consummate a fecasible trade for both parties,

3
Yours vaery truly,

PLATISAU, INC,

Manager Cruade Qil Supplles

CIsW/ojh

REGISTERED MAIL
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED




PETHOLEUM PRODULEHS ¢ REFINERY ¢ MANKETENRS

- The Supcerior Oil Co,

. P, O, Box 1521

% Eouston, Tcxas 77001

H Attention: Mr, Jerry R, Jax

Gentlemen:

of crude oil/condenuate,

CrwW/aojh

REGISTERED MAIL
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Platead

, PLATEAU, INC.
P.O, Mox 108 Farmington, N.K, 87407
- Talepkonet Arva Coldo 0L [/ 326-1831
~ . CLEAN o SILENT » POWER ®
g .
‘
* . Jal ?I_Q, 1973

purchasing in the San Juan Basin,

EXECUTIVE OFFIFICIE

1021 Blovmflald Blvd,
Vallu Urande tantop
Farmingtlon, . M. 07401

®

Santa Fe

q .
With the Govérnment controls in effect on price control, we are unable
to give, und you arc unable to receive, higher prices for your crude
oil and/or condensate until August 13, 19773, per the regulation,

We¢ would appreciate, at the [irst opportunity, to give you a bid for all
of your crude oil and/or condensate pwduction we are not preseutly
We would also consider an exchango

Our pregsent neads are an additional 5,000 barrels per day, At yoar .
carliest convenience, we would like to discuss our requiremeoents with
you in oxrder to consummate a feagible trade for both partlics,

1
Yours very truly,

PLATIAU, INC,

é/% P 22

C'.”O J':o w;.’.l
Muanagaer Crude Oil Supplicd

H



PFETHOLEUM PRODUCEHEG & HEFINENY o MAMKETERS

PL:A']‘ SAU, INC.

PO, Hox 104 Farmington, N.M, 07401
Telephonv: Arva Code Lob /O B26-1923

EXECUTLIVE OFFICKS

1021 Bloomplald ntvd.
Valto Orande Contep
Favmington,N.M, 47404

.CLEAN ¢ SILECNT o PFOWER ®

July 10, 1973
\ Tenncco Oil-Co,
y P, O.Box 2511
; Iousion, Texas 77001

Gentlemen:

CEW/ojh

REGISTERED MAJIL
RETURN RIECEIPT REQUESTED

Attention: Mr. Allen I, Ernst

7
With the Government controls in cffect on price control, we are unable
to give, and you are unable to recoive, hiyher prices for your crude
= oil and/or condensate until August 13, 1973, per the regulation,

‘ We would appreciate, at the first opportunity, to give you a bid for all
: of your crude oil and/or condensate production we are pot presently
purchasing in the San Juan Basin, We would also consider an exchange
of crude oil/condensate,

Our present needs are an additional 5, 000 barrels per day, At your
ciarlicst convenience, we would like'to discusa our requirements with

[

you in ordex to consummiite a feasible trade oy bhotk parvlics,

{
Yours very truly,

PLATIEAU, INC,

- L

Cleo I, Wall
Minager Crade 0Oil Supplics




#

ARSI

S

. {

PETHOLEUM FRODUCKENL ¢ HETINENS ¢ MAIKETENS

’

PLATEAU, INC.

EXECUSIVI: OIIF1CYEH

T021 Blaomyleld
10, Hux 108 Vurmingtun, N. M. #7401
Yelephunar Area Code LOL / 8261021

Farmington,N. M,

CLEAN ¢ BILENT ¢ POWER®

July 10, 1973

1 Tesoro Petroleum
8520 Crownhill Blvd,
San Antonio, Tecxas 78209

Attention: Mr, John Haf _grnick

Gentlemens:

S
With the Government controls in effect on price control, we are unable
to give, ind you arce wnable to receive, higher prices for your crude
oil and/or condensate until August 13, 1973, per the repulation,

We would appreciate, at the first opportunity, te give you a bid for all
of your crude oil and/or condensate production we ave not presently
purcharing in the San Juan Basin, We would also consider an exchange
of cxudc oil/condensate,

Our present needs are an additional 5, 000 harrels per day. At your
carficol convenicnce, we would like to discuss our requivements with
you in order to consummitte a feasible triide for both parties,

1

Yours very truly,
PLATEAU, INC,

2 %

Cleo )5, Wall \
Manager Crude Oil Supplles '

CLlEW/ojh

REGISTIERED MAIL
RIETURN RLECEIPT RIQUIESTED

niuvd.

VYalleo Granda Dontor

u7101

v




PO, Moz 208 FYarmlnglon, K.M. 07401 Vallea Grande Cantar
Telaphunvy  Arsa Code 0L / 3kL-1821 Farmiugton,N. M, 87401

_CLEAN ¢ SILENT ¢ POWER®

July 10, 1973

Texaco, Inc. : jr.lc\w:]—]

;.i P, O, Box 52332 ll JN“L‘%IH
’ Houston, Texas 77052 LI_;' JUL iz iq, |
‘(‘; — U
: Attention: Mr, J, T, Elsick OiL Comu?c’)%_}
. anta Fo o M.

Gentlemens

;
With the Government controls in ceffect on price control, we arce unable
to pive, and you arce unable Lo receive, hipher prices for your crude
oil and/or condenunte until August 13, 1973, per the repulation,

We would appreciate, at the firgt opportunity, to give you a bid for all
of your crude oil and/or condensate produaction we are not prescntly
A purchasing in the Sin Juan Basin, We would also congider an exchange
. ol crude oil/condensate,

: Our present needs are on additional 5, 000 barrels per day, At your
carliest convenience, we would like to discuss our requirements with
! you in oxrder to consumsmiate a feasible trade for both particus,

Yours very truly,

PLATEAU, INC,

: Z‘// IR

7 Cleo 15, Wall
Manager Crude Ol Supplics

»
~ PETHOLEUM FROUUCKNS ¢ HEFINEHY ¢ MAHKETPENS
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PLATIEAU, INC. " EXECUT1VE OFFICIS
- ' 021 Dlovmfltald Hlod,
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REGISTERED MAIL ‘ .
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTIND ‘
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Gentlemen:

A
= With the Government controls in cffect on price control, we are unable
5 to grive, and you ave wnable to receive, hipher prices for your crude
oil and/or condennate wntil Auguer 13, 1973, per ihe repguiaiion,

We would appreciate, at the first opporlunity, to give you a bid for all
of your crude oil and/or condensite production we are not preaenily
purchiaging in the San Juan Bagin, We would also consider an exchange
of cxude oil/condensate,

Our present nceds are an additional 5, 000 barrels per day, At your
’
carlicot convenience, we would tike to digeuss our requivements with
- you in oxder to consummirte a feasible tradae for both partices,
i
Yours very truly,

PLATIEAU, INC,

‘ - PETROLEUM PHODUCKNS ¢ HEFINEHE ¢ MA"KI!TE“"
PLATIEAU, INC. : EXECUTIVE OFIICIHS
it Blaompteld nivd,

%Cluo 5, wWall

Manirger Crude Oil Supplicu

CEW/ojh

REGIGTERID MAIL
RIFTURN RECEIPT REQUESTED
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 PLATEAU, INC. Pl ateau EXECUTIVE OFFICES
1921 Bloomfield Blvd.

P.0, Box 108 Farmington, N.M. 87401 N ; g Valle Crande Center
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Mr, A, L. Porter, Jr,

Director

New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission

P, O, Dox 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

:5, Re: Addendum to Application for Preference to
Purchasing New Mexico State Royalty Oil
dated May 16, 1973

Dear Mr, Porter:

As indicated in our application, we pusch ase fram 15, 000 to 24, 000 barrels
per month of crude oﬂ/condensate below 41° gravity. The major percentage
of these barrels are in the low 30° gravity range,

The purchase of these barrels are from various producers who desire to
sell their entire production to one purchaser for accounting reasons.

In 1972, we purchased 5228 barrels/day and runs to the still were 4563
barrels/day, a difference of 674 barrels. We sell the heavier crude oil for
{rac oil and the remaining barrels to Shell Oil Company,

Our Refinery is deszgned to operate on 41° gravity and up crude oil/condensate.
Raw materials below 41° gravity is not economically feasible for us to charge
due to yields of finished products obtained,

Yours very truly,
PLATEAU, INC,

e

leo Fi, Wall
Manager Crude Oil Supplies

CEW/ojh
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June 7, 1373

The Honorable David L. Norvell
Attorney General of New Mexico
Suprema Court Building

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Mr. Horvell:

Plateau Inc. is a petroleum producer, refiner and marketer
with its aexecutive offices in Farmington, lNew Mexico. It is a
New Mexico corporation and a subsidiery of Suburban Propane
Gas Corporation located in Whippany, Neaw Jersey.

This corporation has appiied foir 2 prefaerence in the sale
of royalty oil pursuant to the provisions of the Laws of 1967,
Chapter 31, Sections 1 through 7 (.M. Stat. Ann. Secs. 7~11~57
to 7-11-63).

This act defines "small business" as follows:

"¢. 'Small business' means an independently owned
and operated concern primarily engaged in petroleum
refining...."

. OlL. CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 2088
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501 é cl
. ;
‘[
Since there 15 some confusion about the definition of
"independently owned", I hereby request a formal opinion on
the following question:
Is Plateau Inc. an independently owned refiner for the
purpose of qualifying for a preference in the sale of
royalty oil pursuant to the provisions of the Laws of

1967, Chapter 31?

Very truly yours,

A, L. PORTER, Jr.
Secretary-Director

ALP/WFC/dr



STATE OF NEW MEXICO

®ffice of the Aftvrney Generul
DEPARTMENT OF UUSTICE

Suntn e, N, £, 87501

DAVIO L. NORVELL OLIVER E. PAYNE

a OPINION No. 73-50
Y ~of
S DAVID L. NORVELL
Attorney General June 25, 1973

By: Oliver E. Payne
Deputy Attorney General

~To: Mr. f/. L. Porter, Jr.

Secr :tary-Director

0il Conservation Commission
f Post Office Box 2088
A Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Facts:

5t Plateau, Inc. 1s a petroleum producer, refiner and
e marketer with its executive offices, and a full
- o accounting offlce, in Farmington, New Mexico. Its

” refinery is located approximately 1 1/2 miles Southeast
of Bloomileld, New Mexlco. DPlateau is a New Mexlco
corporation and is a subsidiary of Suburban Propane Gas
Corporation located in New Jersey. Plateau has applied
! for a preference in the gale of state royalty oil
» pursuant to Sections 7-11-57 through 7-11-63, N.M.S.A.,
5 1953 Comp. (P.S.). ‘

R SRR RUNTIEE T i RS PP e SRR R
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Question:

Is Plateau, Inc. an independently owned and operated
refiner within the meaning of Section 7-11-58, supra,
so that 1t qualifies for a preference in the sale of
state royalty oll?

Conclusion:

Yes.

’ J
. I
]




Ye. A. L. Porter, Jr. . June 25, 1973
Page 2 No. 73-50
Analysis:

Section 7-11-57, supra, states as follows:

"The purpose of this act {7-11-57 to 7~11-63] is to
assist small business enterprise within the state by
encouraging the establishment and operation of
petroleum refineries not having an adeguate supply of
refinery charge stocks through granting a preference
to such petroleum refineries in the sale of state
royalty oil accruing from public land oill and gas
leases." (Emphasis added.)

"Small business" is defined in Section 7-11~58, supra, to be:

"An independently owned and operated concern
primarily engaged in petroleum refining when 1t
does not bave more than thirty theusand {30,000]
barrels per day of crude oil capacity from owned
or leased facilities.”

Beyornd questicnu Plateau, Inc. 1s engaged primarily i1n
petroleum refining. The documentation furnished by thls Company
also establishes that the capacity of 1ts refinery is 5200 barreis
per day. Depending on the type of charge stock avallable, the
thruput sometimes exceeds this capacity but 1ls conslderably less

than thirty thousand barrels per day.

This brings us to the question whether Plateau, Inc. 1is an
independently owned and operated refinery., Certainly it 1s
independent in the sense that its own crude o0il production
represents a small fraction of its refinery requirements. This
appears clear from the Affidavit of Mr. Cleo k. Wall, Manager of
the Crude Oil Departiment of Platcau, Inc. Sce in this connection

Docket MNo. OIAB 137-72 (1973).

This leaves us with this question: Does the fact that
Plateau, Inc. exists as a subsidiary of Suburban Propane Gas
Corporation, a New Jersey corporation, render the former
incapable of being an independently owned and operated refinery
as that term is defined in Section 7-11-58, supra?

As Mr. Justice Cardozo said in Berkey v. 'Third Ave, Ry. Co.,
244 N.Y. 84, 155 N.E. 58:




Mr. A. L. Porter, Jr. June 25, 1973
Page 3 No. 73-50

"The whole problem of the relation between
parent and subsidiary corporations is one that
is still enveloped in the mists of metaphor.”

We do know, however, that a subsidiary and parent corporation
may have independent existence. International Order v. Fridia,
Tex. Civ. App., 91 S.W.2d 404 (1936). It 1s not enough to call
for adjudicating two corporations to be in legal effect one and
the same that the parent corporation owns most or all of the
stock of the other. The mere fact that the stockholders of
two corporations are the same does not of itself wmake the
subsidiary corporation a mere instrumentality of the parent
corporation. Perlman v. Great States Life Ins., Co., Colo. U436
P.2d 124; Di Re v. Central Livestock Order Buying Co., 246 Minn.

279, T4 N .24 519.

HMany circumstances must be considered in overcoming or
failing to overcome the indicia of separate entities. Sameness
of members, officers and objeccts, and Lhe absence of distinct
interests are indicia of agency or identity. Pan Pacific Sash
and Door Co. v. Greendale Park, Inc., 166 Cal. App.2d 652,

333 P.2d 802; Republic~Transcon Industries, Inc. v. Templeton,
Miss., 175 So.2d 185. Conversely, differences in officers,
objects or conduct are indications of separate recognizable
entities. Wade & Wade v. Central Broadcasting Co., 227 Iowa

427, 288 N.W. GGL.

Where a parent corporation exercises its control over its
subsidiary, not as a majorlty stockholder 'in the usual and
normal manner in due course of business, but tvo such an extent
that the subsidiary has become a mere instrumentality or adjunct
in its business, or the properties or affairs of the two corpora-
tions have become so lnextricably intertwined that it 1s impracticable
to identify one from the other, then the parent corporation and the
subsidiary are ordinarily treated as one entity. Powell, Parent
and Subsidiary Corporations, Chapter 6 (1931).

‘ The test then is whether there is submergence of independent
management of the subsidiary by its own directors due to direct
management by the principal corporation. Kingston Dry Dock Co.
v. Lake Champlain Transportation Co., 31 F.2d 265. You must look
to see if the property rights of the two corporations are so
commingled and their affairs so intimately related in management
as to render it apparent that they are, in fact and intent, one
and the same. H. E. Briggs & Co. v. Harper Clay Products Co.,

150 Wash. 235, 272 P. 962.
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Mr. A. L. Porter, Jr. ' June 25, 1973
Page X Ho. 73-50

Applying these "tests™ to Plateau, Inc. we find that the
indicia of separateness considerably outweigh those of sameness
of identity. Suburban Propane, the parent corporation, is
concerned chiefly with wholesaling and retailing liquefied
petroleum gas on the East Coast. Some ninety percent of its
revenues are generated through this facet of its operation.
Suburban also maintains an exploration office in San Antonio,
Texas, the primary interest of which is in finding natural gas
sources for various small gasoline plants. Platcau's manager
states that 1ifs president sets the policies for refining and
marketing by Plateau, Inc.

Based on the information furnished this office, which we
assume 1is factual, it is our conclusion that Plateau, Inc. is
an independently owned and operated refinery within the meaning
of Section 7-11-58, supra.

DUAVLD L. NORVELL
Attorney General

By 66222;2Z4?Tl};;2165/,

OLIVER E. PAYNE/
Deputy Attorney Genesral

OEP/gr
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PLATEAU, INC.

EXECUTIVE OFFICES

V3. 8oz 188 Fuar~ington,
lepisnc:  Ares Code 365 /

Valle Grande
Farmington,il.M.

CLEAN ¢ SILENT » POWER © e (R NPT
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Hay 24, 1973 i{v_:/l
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Mr. Dan Nutter

New Mexico 0il.& Gas Conservation Comm.
State Land Office Building
Santa Fe, NM 87501

Dear Dant

Enclosed is a bulletin from the National Petroleum Refiner's
Association dated May 18, 1973 in which the 0il Import Board
defines '""independent refiner."” TI am mailing you this in order

to support our application for State Royalty Gil as an inde-
pendent refiner,

Very truly yours,
PLATEAU, INC.
i (/
/42;f§?5f25ﬁ/25222;;;,
o O
=" Gleo E. Wall
Manager, Crude 0Oil
CEW/raf

Enclosure

1822 Bloomfield Blud.
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NATIONMAL PETROLEGN RIEFINERS ASSOCIATION

May 18, 1973

DONALO . OHANA, (1easca! Cararal
1747 Na *islen Ntenat, 1V,
T Wastilngtun, D £, 24019

NPRA Sturvey of 11.S. Capability to Process Sweet/Sour Crude. A survey conducted by

the HPRA of UTS. dumestic pelvoleum refiners has disclosed that reported runs of
12.5 million barrels per day vould be reduced by 1.2 miTlion barrels por day if U.S.

A e

refiners would have to substitute sour crude for 20% of their current sweel crude runs.

1Y) lr,

The resulis of the curvey, which was bequn in ”ﬂrch of this yecar, includad rospeonses

from about 987 of the U.S. total refinery capacity.

The survey was conducted by an Ad Hoc Committee of the NPRA after it became evi-
dent that some refiners were having difficulty running at full capacity because they
ceuld not obtain adequate stocks of low sulphur crude in the U.S. or abroad. Current
shortages of U.S. refining capacity and increasing reliance upon imported crude oil

omphasizcd the need for determining the capability to process sour crude in vicw of
the Vhnitafions imposed by enviranmental veaulations, metalluray of cpnde pnits, and

LIS 1 Phil UG iU aabpersiene

the lack of sulphur recovery units and other downstream processing units

The results indicate that if environmental requlations on sulphur content of fuel

“01l and plant emlssions were eliminated the impact of 207 substitution of sour crude

viould be lessened by 500M 8/D. It should also be noted that the study shows that as
the amount of sweet crude run at 2 given refinery is reduced its ability to process
sour crude is lessened dramatically.

Or the 200 refineries reporting statistics, 95 reported operating below capacity
d 83 refineries reported crude loss was at least a substantial fdctor in their
A 1

& r
b H. to npnw\ln at f'll]l 853 nnmtv

~

n

e

Approximately 12.5 million barrels per day of total runs werce reported of which
9.5 million consistad of domestic crude and approximately 3 million barrels por day
were of foreiygn origin.,  OF the total runs, approximately 8 million barrels per day
consinbind of sweel while the remaining 4 1/2 willion barrels woere sour crude.
Approximately 1.5 millien barvels per day of sour crude is of foreign nrvgvn.

The report includes data submitted by respondents Yisting the first, sccond and
third mnst important restrictions on their ability to process sour ctudo. In terms
of mumbars of rvefineries, 47 veported that the most important rvstrlct‘on was crude
anlt metallurgy, whitle 37 reported that sulphur in residue was the most signillcant
factor. Sulohur in distillate was listed by 28 refineries as the wost squllltnnt
factor aftfecting theiv abilily to process sour corude, while 25 veported process
emisston Timits were the wost significant.  The IaLtvr process cnission ]imi!.. WS
the most slignificant in atlﬁflinq YOfInIHﬂ capacity of plants having a capacity of
2L H0G, 600 P'{. while sulphur in recidue post '1“nr'lrnn'¥v affected vellneries having

capacily ol 2,632,000 3/D.

Copins of the report of the results of the survey have been furnishod to Lhe
piemhers of sevaral HPRA comeittees and the Boayrd of Divectors. Please wreite us af

you would Tite & copy.




phorous frec fuel itsued by LPA recenily, In response Lo Lhe decision on April 11th
by the Administrator of the LPA to grant automobile wakers a one year exicnsion of

the deadline for 1975 auto emission standards required by the Cican Air Act, two re-
finers, Atlantic Richfield :nd Guif 0il, have filed petitions for review wulth the
United States Court of Appeals for the District of Columbia. While no speclfic alle~
qatiaas have boen made we ava advlced that the aareral nature of the chaltengn e
lates &o the fz2ot thac in |1qht of the one year rollbock given avto makers, the
January 10th requlations roqu1r1ng the general avunlnhi]1ty of unleaded gasoline in
practically all siations carrying nase brands will result in no-lead product avail-
ability throughotit the country without a substantial market for it.

This conteniion is somewhat clomded by the recent announcement of Gonerald
‘ Hotors' Chairman, Richard C. Gerstenberq that caialytic converters will be necdzd”
on all 1975 cars to weet nationwide emission standards and nof just the 107 of 1875
: cars esbimated hy EPA.  Even more perplering is a statement by GM President, tdward
s . K. Cole that GH will not appeal the Apeil 11th decicion at this time. Cote, like

; 5 Gerstenberg, stated that it was possilile that GM may need to use catalysts on all its
| I 1975 vehicles.

0il_Tmport Appeals Board defines "independent refiner.” A recent decision by the 03

POR |

Triport Appeals Hoard on a petition by Crown Central Petroleum Corporation (See OIAB
156~}i) dated Hay 8th, 1973 contains a discussion of the applicability of the term
"{ndependent refiner" to the petitioner. The Board found it pertinent to consider

: this question under the new Appeals Board Guidelings published by the 0i) Policy :

§ Commi tlee (See page A-315, 0i1 Import Digest). Under Section 4(b) of those guide-

- Tines the Board is charged with considering the public interest in prosn1v1ng the

g indeprndent segment of the petroleum industry. . _
In its decision of the Crown Central case the Board stated that, "The present

record and that in bocket Mo. OIAB 137- /72 show that, for some t1me, Lhe ous ton

refinery has boen operating under processing agreements with major 0il companies
which accounted foi nore than one-third portion of its inputs and for a very sub-
stantial (although not presently quantifiable) portion of its outputs.  The major
portions of its inputs and outputs, however, apparently have been purchased or sold
outside the framework of such processing agreements. Petitioner is not a fully
Integrated oil company. Tts own crude production represents a small fraction of its
requirenonts; and although 1t sells q1so!in; through 291 owned or controlled service
stations, the witness stated that 55-60 percent of its gasoline production (excluding
comm!lments under processing agreements} historically nas been sold-to non-branders
or private branders, The Board concludes, therefore, that Crown Central should be
considered as an "independent,” as this term is used in trade parlance:

’ (TTITVTGTI T
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LI day 18, 1973 -2 - _ ~
FPA Peaulation nf Fuels and Fuel Addftives. ue reported recently that several of1
i reifnees had elected to chidlenge Lhe :cqu?ation providlnq for lead free and phos-

/
Th Industry Moating,  The Envivonmental Protection Agency has amiounced that 1t will
,," hon.nnnpnnlw:%inq to which lnrornstm!il". firms and/or induslry association
: representatives are dinvited to "close the gap belween generalities in facl” about
the "discconamivs suffored by Aweyvican fivms in complionce with stpdct DS, epviron-
wental standards when Lhey Lry to compele ebroad."

Thee weeting will be held in the Department of Commerce Auditorium in Hashinglon,
LG on Mednesday, June 13th, 1973 commencing at 9:30 o.m. Participants will include
Acting Administrator, Robert Fri, Associale Aduintslrator Filzhugh Green and ferry
Dy, Seolor Staft Momboy, Council on Lnvironmental Qualily.  The lopic, “Problems as
Seen by .S, Industry:  Opportamities and Responsibilities” will be discussed by
Robert Andorson, {(Atlanlic Richfield Corporation), Chester L. Otis (Dow Chewical
Company} and F. Taylor Ostrander (Business and Induslhry Advisory Council). HWrite us
iF you are interested in attending.
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PLATEAU, INC. " _ EXECUTIVE OFFICES

1921 Blcomfield Blvd.
Valle Grande Center
Farmington,N.M. 87401

Mr. A, L. Porter, Jr. T e
Direcior EEA s
New Mexico Qil Conservation Commission S O
P, O. Box 2088 Sy
Santa F'e, New Mexico 87501

P,0, Becx 108 PFarmington, .M. 87401
Telephone: Area Code 505 / 325-1321

CLEAN ¢ SILENT » POWER®

May 16, 1973

Re: Application for Preference to Purchasing
New Mexico State Royalty Oil Pursuant
to the Provisions of § 7-11-57, N, M,S, A.
1953 Comp., (Repl. Vol.2, 1971 Pocket Supp.)
ET.SEQ.

Dear Mr. Posxter:

Plateau, Inc., a New Mexico corporation, hereby makes its application for a
preference to purchase’New Mexico State royalty oil to operate it's refinery at full
capacity,

1, The full name and address of the applicant is:

Plateau, Inc,
P, O. Box 108
Farmington, New Mexico 87401

The principal office of Platcau, Inc, is located at 1921 Old Bloomfield Road,
Farmington, New Mexico 87401,

2. Plateau, Inc. refinery is located approximately 1 1/2 miles southeast of
Bloomiield, New Mexico.

3. Plateauy, Inc, is not affiliated with any other petroleum refinery although we
are wholly owned subsidiary of Suburban Propane Gas Corp., Whippany,
New Jersey.

Suburban Propane mainly is wholesaling and retailing of LP gas on the east
coast., Approximately 90% of the revenue of Suburban is generated through
sales of LP, the remaining 10% is generated . between various small service
companies which they own and the oil and marketing division in which Plateau
is a part of, Suburban maintains an exploration office in San Antonio, Texas
in which they are mainly iaterested in finding natural gas sources for various



Mr. A, L. Porter, Jr.
May' 16, 1973
" Continued - Page 2

small natural gasoline plants in which they have an interest in.

Plateau, Inc. is the only refinery owned by Suburban Propane and we main-
tain a full accounting office in Farmington, New Mexico, and operate
independently of Suburban Propane's main office. Mr. O. L. Garretson,
President of Plateau, Inc., is also one of the original founders of the
Company and he is our Chief Executive Officer and sets the policies for
refining and marketing for Plateau, Inc.. By virtue of the statute,

Platean, Inc, is entitled to preference for State royalty oil as stated in the
law, ''"The purpose of this Act is to assist small business enterprises
wiithin the State by encouraging the establishment in operations of petroleum
refineries in having an adequate supply of refinery charge stocks through
granting a preference to such petroleum refineries in a sale of State royalty
oil accruing from public oil and gas leases. "

For approximately eighteen months, Plateau, Inc. has made numerous
attempts to purchase refinery stock from the producers in the Four Corners

Area that would meet our refinery needs,

Attached is Exhibit 1 which shows letters stating that oil is not available to
us from certain major oil companies. *

Attached is Exhibit 2, an affidavit,stating that various companies of v lich we
have contacted by phone and the reasons that have been given to us as to why
the crude il and condensate is not available for sale or exchange,

It is our intent to request royally vil to meet sales demands to our refinery
capacity, It is not the intent of the law to grant royalty oil for the cxpansion
of a refinery for future sales,

The capacity of Plateau Refinery is 5200 barrels per day. Attached is
Exhibit 3, showing various days in which w~ have charged or exceeded the
rated capacity. The Refinery is so designed that during certain times of the
year, depending on the type of charge stock available, we are able to have a

thruput of more than 5200 barrels per day,

Exhibit 4 lists the producing companics from which we presently purchase

all of our crude oil and condensate charge stock. Also, attached is Exhibit 5
from January of 1972 thru December, 1972, showing, by gravities, the number
of barrels of crude oil and condensate purchased by the applicant.

Due to the design of our Refinery, we are able to economically charge only
crude oil with 41 gravity and up. At the present time, we are manufacturing
Premium and Regular gasoline, Kerosene, Diesel and Residual (solqd for
fuel oil), You will note that we are purchasing all the way from 15,000 to
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mafierial needs that nave dual Cuuly.lctcd wells or desirce to have onc Pux chascy

are from companies from which we are purchasing a major part of our raw
for the entire production in the area, o

XX 4
The total purchases for 1972 was 5231 barrels per day. The charge stock
that we purchased during this period-available to the Refinery was 4563,

barrels per day. 4}.,9‘9'7

We are requesting 1200 barrels per day of State royalty oil. In Northwest
New Mexico, approximately 150 barrels per day of crude oil and/or condensate
is produced.

In Exhibit 6 is enclosed all fields in Northwest New Mexico in which we
purchase all or a major part thereof. This request for 1200 barrels is based
on the fact that we need 600 to 700 barrels per day additional for charge stock
inventory for the low production during the summer months.

Enclosed is Exhibit 7 - A graph showing our total purchases by months in 1972,
the amount of charge stock 41° gravity and up, and our desired charge rate of
5200 barrels per day. '

5. The fields which the applicant believes offer potential refinery charge stock
supply are:

a. Vacuum Abo - Reef - Lea: County, New Mexico

b, Vacuum Abo - North - L,ea County, New Mexico

¢, Empire~Abo - Lea County, New Mexico

d. Bagley-Penn-North - Lea County, New Mexico

e, Chaveroo-San Andres -~ Chavez County, New Mexico
f. Caprock Queen - Eddy County, New Mexico.

N s

Mzr. A, L. Porter, Jr.
May 16, 1973
) Continued - Page 3 ;
, 24,000 barrels per month of crude oil, 40 gravity and below. These purchases
i

It is the intent of the applicant to trade the crude oil and/or condensate in
Southeast New Mexico for the type and grade oil and/or condensate that meets
our Refinery needs and made available to us in Northwest New Mexico on a
volume or value basis in accordance with the provisions of Article 7-11-60,
NMSA, 1953 Com., (Repl., Vol. 2 1971 Pocket Supp, ).

After the Oil Commission and State Land Office approval of any trades, the
crude oil and condensate in Northwest New Mexico will be transported by truck
or pipeline into our Bloomfield Refinery.

5 Nume rous negotiations are now being discussed with various major independent
producers in the area to meet our Refinery requirements in order that we may
usc the full capacitly of 5200 barrels per day on a year around basis,

The Applicant respectively requests that the Oil Conservation Cornmission




Mr.’ A, L. Porter, Jr,
May 16, 1973
Continued - Page 4

immediately process our application for the purchasing of New Mexico
State royalty oil,

Yours very truiy,

PLATEAU, INC,

P

- St &
: Cleo E, Wall
Manager of Crude Oil Department

CEW/ojh
Attachments as mentioned above

cc: Mr, Alex J, Armijo
Commissioner of Public Lands
Santa Fe, New Mexico

STATE OF New Mexico )
) ss.
COUNTY OF San Juan )

x I, Clco E. Wall, Manager of Crude Oil Department of PLATEAU, INC,

i verify that all docurnents included in the application of Plateau, Inc. for the preference
in sale of New Mexico State o0il reflects all the information in our Company records
at our main office in Farmington, New Mexico, that these statements in this application
are true and correct to the best of my knowledge. >

Cleo E. Wall

The foregoing inatrument was acknowledged before me this /& day of .

,47)‘4‘4,1 y 1975, by (Ko p7. el /f/,g'x o (Bupr S Apf”
O i ’/’)Cff r}fdi(, Z;')L ’

a New Mexico corporation, on behalf of said corpuration.

s .

i .
T e A il Plhna 20 Lt 2 L
Iic

Notary Publ

My Commission expires:




Continantal G0 Caginty
Pey i, 210)

Hoon e 1erae, 270014
(YARTPFANEEN N |

Aprii 1z, 1973

Mr, Cleo K, Wal)

R N L 1

Plateau, lne,
soz 108 '
Farmington, Hew Mexlco  K7401 ) i

Dear Cleo:

. ’ ’ e vuner '- o oc;vo-;;“
! ’l . B R e 2 D N R L L ‘RS e ————— o e 4 e e e —— e L I S,
. : ’ Wastarn Haadaphinre Poatrataom Dhvivion

T b G R v ok B

the crude from another source,

*

If we can be of further assfstance, please don't hesftate to call,

SO AR DI o LT SR IL

Thomas D, Brunett
Representat bve
Crude OLL Treading Departaent

LRy

ace

R E (e TR S P Tt

i
lonfirming onr telephone discussion of Continental's production
i in the Four Cornera avea that could he avaflable to your plant,
Cont:lnental vovw j5 uslng al) of this crude to supply Contlnental's
refining necds on the West Coast or Platdéau s presently recefving
i

,C:l‘l"'/'/' < C";M gf"a\/
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Aprl) 25, 1973

Platems, Inc,
P. 0. Lox 108 .
Faviiligion, New Hexico 87461

Attention: Mr. Cleo 5. Wnll
Centlemen:

Thank you for your fnqulry of April 1§, 1973, concerning our
productfon from the Houspah Field, McKinley County, MNew Mexlceo,

The bulk of our Nozpah production 1a Jow gravity crude and

we doubt 1f this type of crwle vonld be nultable for your
refinery, AU the pregsent Chee, ' we are sclling the eride to
Shell OLL Company anad e are using these barvely as an exchange
for Alaskan conie ot for our Alaskon veflnery,

Ve shatbd 0 oyon b o mind 1f we have any additional erude ofl
or condensate for sale or exchanpe fn the future,

Very truly yours,
> ,.’- ’ Y
e /(Qfx/pd»\_
H, L, BURTON

NLB: pe

ces He, Jdaclk Peoree
Tesoro Crude O Co.
Midland, Texan

YIN 224 hang
TELEX) 76700

-
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Mr. Cleo K. Wall

Piateme, Toc, ' '
P, 0. Box 108

¥armington, New Mexico 87401

Dear Clceo:

Recelpt is acknowledgoed of your letter dated Aprif 18, 1973, addressed
to M, J, W, Strelt and fnqulying about the possib{lity of purchase,
trade or exchange of praoaduction In the Pour Corners arca,

Productfon from the area you are interested fn comes wnder the jurisdiction
of Gulf 0f1 Company - Californta, and therefore your letter, with copy of
this one, han been forwvarded to Mo 0, 1. Clouwd, Manaper - Crude 041 and
Product Supply, with the request Lhat he reply to your lnqulry,

Ve 1'y truly youry,

N
/'\ 3 //////(t(///((j

‘ hq ‘n “I!! | T

o

DIV b

cer Mr, O, 0L Cloud, Manager (W/ACCachment)
Gull 011 Company - Calllornla
Crade OFF and Frodoet Supply
', 0, Bax Y4064
Lon Aupeles, Caltlforala 40044

J q‘u /
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e 0. Boz 105
Farmlngton, Hew Mextco  B7401
, Dear Carry:

Thank you for your Tetter of Aprll 18 vegarding Lhe
possibil ity of working out an arvvangement Invelving
a supply of crude ofll.  Your letter fs being passed
along 1o Mr. Alden Ko Ernsty vhose department hag
the responsibil ity for such matters, 1 ooam sure you
wlll hear from hlm soon,

I pervsonally am no tonper invalved divectly In erude
supply matter., ) have a new asglpnment handi ing
Tennece Oil'n votations with the Pederal Apencles on
ol matters, 1 will well you more about Lt when T sec
you, whiich | hope wlll be soon,

Best repavds,

,"_, K ) "'. 4 ‘LS
- 7 R
. , .
. . . ' TR ) et
. L -~ ‘LII[.LLU ‘l”. L{)ms -‘njy A Maper £ vovgeinnt of Tanoacn fnr
O N R R N LY TR L W R T
’ - hpoil 27, 1077
: L R R T TP TR
: Vican Foosidan
Mr. 0, L, Garretson, Preshdent 1
2 Plateau, foe, ’
-i » | . |
]

!
!
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AFFIDAVIT

STATE OF New Mexico )

) ss.

COUNTY OF San Juan )

Cleo E., Wall, after being duly deposed and sworn upon his cath states:

This Affidavit is made in support of Platecau's application for preference to
purchase New Mexico State royalty oil on behalf of Plateau, Inc,

During the month of March, 1973, I talked to Mr, Jim Dar‘n‘ewoo‘d, Representative
of the Crude Qil Purchase and Sales Section of Amoco Prod, Co., Denver,
Colorado, in our effort to purchas“c production from their Tocito Dome Penn
(D) leases located approximately twenty miles south of Shiprock, New Mexico.
I was advised by Mr. Dangwood that this oil is presently sold to Standard Oil
of California and shipped to the West Coast via the ¥Four Corners Pipeline.

I then talked to Mr. D. D. Ostrom, Manager of Oil Producers and Exchange
Department of Standaxrd Oil Co. of California, San Francisco, California, to
the possibility of our purchasing this Tocito Dome Penn (D) oil in exchange for
heavier crude oil which we are unable to use in our Refinery. Mr, Ostrom
advised that this oil was traded on an exchange basis with Gulf Oil Co..

From March thru May G, 1973, we have been in continuous contact with

Mr. D. L. Williams; Dirccter of Crude Gil Purchases and Sales, Gulf Oil Co.,
Houston, Texas, Mr, R, M. Weise, Manager Foreign Crude Oil and Contract
Administration, Gulf Oil Co., Houston, Texas and Orrin H. Cloud, Manager

of Crude Oil And Produrt Supply Department of Gulf Oil Co., Los Angeles,
California, in attempting to make some type of a purchase or exchange of crude
0il in the Tocito Dome Penn (D) leases for heavicer crude oil, To date, we have
been unsuccessful in making an exchange for this production.

I have contacted Mr, Damewood with Amoco Production, into the possibility
of our reacquiring certain leases in which we lost to a broker several years
ago and the broker at the present time is selling in the open market to various
other refineries. We have been unsuccessful in rcacquiring these leases,

In February, 1973, I talked with Mr, E. J. Henry, Jr., Manager of North
American Supply, Atlantic Richfield Co., of the possibility of our Company
purchasing of certain oils produced in the Horse Shoe Gallup Field, San Juan
County. This oil would be used for exchange purposes. To date, we have been
unsuccessful in consummating a trade as this production is tied to Shell's pipe-

line,

In April, 1973, I talked to Mr. A, P. Prasil, Vice President of Southern Union
Gas Co, for the purchasec of their main line drip in Northwest New Mexico. To
date, we have becen unable to consummate a trade with Southern Union, It is
their desire to continue their present marketing arrangement.

February, 1973, I talked with Mr, D, R, Wall, Jr., Regional Market Crude Oil,
Mobil Oil Corp., Dallas, Texas, of our purchasc of their entire production of
Dove Creek Field near Dove Creck, Colorado. Although this field is out of state,
it is near enough for a supply to our Refinery. This oil is presently being
purchased by Western Crude Oil, To date, we are buying 350 barrels per day
from this source and Western Crude Oil is purchasing the remaining 1000 barrecls
per day of production., We have made efforts to purchase the entire production
but due to numerous exchanges that-Mobil Oil as with Western Crude, we have
been unable to consummate a trade to date,

For the last several months we have had numerous conversations with
T. B. Medders, Manager of Ficld Operations of Raw Matcrials Supply Depart -
ment, Shell Oil Company, Houston, Texas, to our making a pipeliac tap on




- Shell's Pipe Line that runs through our Refinery tank farm. We have been
refused a tap on this line due to the uncertainity of the type and grade of crude
oil that is required at our Refinery. I have been advised by Mr., Medders and
the representative of the Shell Pipe Line Company that it would be physically
impossible to make a tap on the line and transport us certain oils and that it
would disrupt the crude oil supply of crude oil going into Shell's Ciniza Refinery.
During the past years, we have supplied Shell Oil up to 40,000 barrels per month
of heavy crude oil and we arc continuing to put into the Shell Pipe Line, approxi-
mately 2000 barrels per month of undesirable crude oil for our Refinery.

7. In the month of November, 1972 and February, 1973, I talked with Jack G. Pierce,

Dotrnlonm Cos Saa Antemio, Texrs, requesting that we he given the

, Toesors Poetreleum LS s
opportunity to bid on certain oils in the Lone Pine Dakota Ficld in McKinley and
Sandoval Counties, New Mexico, We were told that their production was
dedicated to Shell Oil for a new pipeline being constructed from this field directly
' to the Ciniza Refinery. Although the bulk of the oil production is low gravity,
we can certainly use the same oil for trading purposes for desirable crude for
our Refinery, To date, we have been unable to make any trade from Tesoro for
! ,
B

all or part of their production.

8., Approximately in June, 1972, we were purchasing the major part of the conden-
sate production of El Paso Natural Gas Co,. We were advised that approximately
400-500 barrels per day would be taken away from us to supply Thriftway and
the Caribou Refinery in the Four Corners Area., We are still purchasing a major
part of El Pasc Natural's production, but a large volume of their production from
the Blanco Mesa Verde Field is sold to Shell Oil Co,. This oil is pipelined into
El Paso Natural Gas' Blanco plant located near Bloomfield, New Mexico, in
which they strip out the Kerosene for absorption oil and the remaining part is
re-injecied into Shell Pipe Line. On numcrous occasions we have attempted to
tiate with El Paso and Shell fo purchasc a part or all of this production. To ‘

BUliall Wiia

e
o ate, we have heen unsuccessful in doing so. This o0il could be easily transported |

o A

liquids are now transported by Mid America Pipeline to Southeast New Mexico
and on to a new g asoline plant in Illinois.

10, We have contacted all producers in the Area in the last six months, attempting
to negotiate various exchanges or deals in order to adequately supply our present

z Refinery capacity.

1}, May 14, 1973, I talked with Walter Famariss and asked if "he would sell us
State royalty oil and he advised me that all State royalty oil that he had under
contract was under contract for sale and he had no oil available.

i, Cleo E, Wall, Manager of Crude Oil Department of PLATEAU, INC,, herecby
subscribe and sworn to that the above statements are correct. This__ /6 day of

A 1973 .

into a pipeline.
9. A large volume of natural gasoline liquids has been taken from us from Southern
' Union Production Co. due to sales of these liquids to Mid America, These

%ﬁ”/ |
o & e | ,

Cleo E. Wall

CEW/ojh
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Ameoerada Petro

Armouct Gag Guo,

Amnco Production Co,
Ari-Mex Oil INxploration Inc,
Atlantic Richficld Co,
Atom Co,

Avtee Ol Gas Co,

Beleo Petrolaum

Denson Moantin Greoer
Birdseye, Henry
Brannon, M. ., Jr.
Byron Oil Gorp,

C § Casing Pulling Co.
Cimpbell, Alex

Cary, W. P.

Chircs Oil Co.

Clinton Qi Co,

Colorado Plateau
Contincental Oil Co,
Crown Central Petroleum Corp,
Del Mar Petrolewn Inc,
Delaware Apachie Corp.
PDepeo Inc,

Dupan, Tom Ol Co,

1 Paso Natural Gas Co.
Elenboren, Penjarain
Elliott Oil

IPlag Redfern Ol Co,
Fletcher, Go W,

Fort Colling Consolidated
Gramps Field

Graves Oil Co.

Holmes, J. W,

Huslky Qil Co,

Karchmer, Rose
Kendall, David

Kennoedy, Bdward G,
Kimbaell Oil Co,

Koch dndustrics

LV O Corporation
Marathon Qil Co,

Martin O Gas Co,
Meltugh, Joerome P, Ansoc,
Moerrion Bayloens
Merrion, J. Grepory
Mabil O Corp.

Johoey Mycrs Deilling Co,
Niphtingale, 10 D,
Ouborne, il

SOt e OF PRODUCTION FROM FOLLOWIHG 1P RODUCERS:

Perminn Corp,

Petroleurn Corp, of Texas
Pyramid Oil Co,

Reynolids, Noel

S & 13 Drilling Co,

Shar Alan Oil Co.

Shell Ol Co,

Sirnmons, Thelima

Skelly Oil Co,

Staughicr, Crville S, Jr.
Slayton, Paul

Southern Un ton Prod, Co,
Southwest Produciion ‘
Sun Qil Co,

Taylor, Loyd

Tenneco Oil Co,

Texas Inc,

Unjon 70 Division

Union Texas Petroleum Corp.
Warner, R, W,

Western Crude Oil Inc,
Woosley, James P,

Wyiin Oil Co,

Yaffey, Harold A,

Vockey, Frank

pxinr 2
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May 11, 1973 ﬁgf

Mr. A. I, Porter, Jr., Scely-Dir, \
New Mexico Oil Congervation Commigsion

P, O, Box 2088

Santa ¥e¢, New Mexico 87501

Foavaington, 4. K,
s b tan o

Re: Application for State Royalty Oil

Dear Mr, Porticer:

Per State of New Mexico law cnacted March 2, 1967, providing for the sale
of State royaity oil, we hereby submit our application for 1200 barxels per
day of crude oil and/or condensate. This is the amount of additional crudc

oil and/or condcensale requirced for us to maintain full charge rate,

All of the pertinent data reguired by Articles 7-11-57 to 7-11-63, Ch, 34,
T..vw 1967, are enclosed,

Article 7-11-61 - Ch, 34

A, Name of Applicant:

Plateau, Inc,
P, O, Box 108

Farmington, New Maxico §7401

Location of Refinery;

One and une- hall miles zouth of Bloomficld, New Mexico,
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My, /\.‘,].. Porf{er
1 T'wo
May 11, 1973

Applicant's Alfiliation & Reason Applicant is Jintitled
to a P’reference:

Platcau, Inc. is not affiliated with any other petroleum

refiner,

Plateau, Inc, is entiticd to a preference for State royalty oil
as stated in the law:

"The purpose of this Act (7-11-57 to 7-11-63) is to assist
stmall business enteérprisc within the State by cncouraging
thie esitablishment and operation of petroleum refincrices
not having an adcquate supply of refinery charge stocks
through granting a preference to such petroleum refinerics
in the sale of State royalty oil accruing {from public land oil
and gas leases,

Platcau, Inc. is a New Mexico corporation, incorporated

in February 1960, Dac to our geographical location in the Four
Corncers arca, we are Ghligated {o serve the IPour Stades area,
cspecially oui customers in New Moexico,  The refinery was
constructed (o make a market for crude oil and condensate in
the Four Corners arca and at the same time create job oppor-

o

P
tvvad £-3 o
t Avelire

By rccent action of the Federal Government clasgsifying the major
oil companics from the independents, we are definitely considered
as a small independent raefinery,

Platcau, Inc. is a subsaidiary of Suburban Propanc (ias Covpora-
tion located in Whippany, New Jersoey,  Suburban!s principal
business is wholesale and vetail LP-gas, This constilutes ninety
per cent of their buginess,  'The refinery and producing propertics
contribute approximately ten per cont to Suburban!s business,
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Mr, A,

.. Porter

Page Three

May 11,

1973

We are requesting that our application he given a preferved
position dae to our mmediate needs in meceting the reguire-
ments of the State Royalty Oil Act,

Fnclosed arce copies of lelters {rom Tesoro, Tenncco,

Coneco and Gulf showing that we have made cfforts to purchase
or cxchange crude oil,  The major producers of production are
not willing to make any type of exchange or sale at the present

time,.

Duc to the bigh gravily of the crude oil and condensate produc-
tion in the Iour Corncrs arca, the purchasers out of the State

ata oo

arc rcluctant to rclease their purchases. The ultimate usc
arc using the Four Corners production to co-mingle with
heavier production for better yicelds of finished products,

~
o

Refinery Capacity:

Raded capacity, Januay 1, 1973: 5200 Larvrels per day,

Currently Avesi
. NETITR e : o] :
Sce Iixhibit I, The average charge stock is 517 gravity,

Minimum Amounts & Grades of Additional Refinery Charpe:.

The minimum amount of additional charge stock required is
1200 barrels per day of 40° gravity and up crude oil and/or

condongate,

The State royalty oil in Northwest Mew Mexico is approximately
150 barrels per day, This production is from various ficlds in

San Juan, Rio Arrviba, McKinley and Sandoval Counties,  knelosad

is a list of these ficlds that have producing wells with State
royally oil (Fxhibit T1).
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Mr, "A, 1. Porter
Page Four
May 11, 1973

We are also requesting to be granted the number of barrels in
Southeast Mew Mexico from the following ficlds to make up the
deficit in Northwest New Mexico: Chaveroo, San Andrca, Daum
Upper Penn, and Caprock Guceen,
The transporation of the royalty oil will be handled by our own
trucking departmoent or pipeline exchange, We do not contem-
i ype and grade of crude

O A - P ~
PLatl aliy itfiajios pruoilius il i

C 7 ~a
0il and condensate for charge stock provided the royalty oil is

granted,
We are requesting that our application be processed at the carliest possible
date. DPlcasc advisc by phone if additional information is requirced,
Very truly yours,
PLATEAU, INC,
e
T
Cleo FLOWall
Manager, Crude Ojl
CEW/jm
Encls,
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Plateau, Inc,
P. 0. Box 108

1518 pinrst CiI7 Va0 Biupuice
HousroN, Trzan 77002

Aprtl 25, 1973

Farmington, New Mexico 87401

Attention: Mr, Cleo E. Wall

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your fnquiry of April 18, 1973, concerning our
production from the Hospah Field, McKinley County, New Mexico.

The bulk of our Hospah production 1s low gravity crude and
we doubt 1f this type of crude would be suitable for your

refinery, AU Lhe
Shell 011 Company
for Alaskan crude

We shall keep vou
or condensale oy

HIR 1 pe

~

present time, we are sclling the crude to
and we are using these barrels as an exchange

oil for our Alaskan refinery,

in mind if we have any additional crude oil
sale or exchange in the future,

Very truly yours,

I, L., BURTON

cer  Mr, Jack Pearce
Tesoro Crude Qil Co.
Midland, Texas

713 .224.0000
YELEX: 70.20080

s - Bt % At
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April 27, 1973

Mr. O. L. Garretson, President
Platcau, Inc.

P. 0. Box 108

Farmington, New Msxico 87401

Deax Garvy:

Thank you for your letter of April 18 regarding the
possibility of working out an avvangomcent fuvolviag
a supply of crude oil, Your letter is being passed
along to Mr., Allen F, Ernst, whose department has
the responsibility for such matters. 1 am sure you
will hear from him soon,

I personally am no longer involved dirvectly in crude

supply matters, I have a new assignment handling
Tenncco 0il's relations with the Federal Agencies on
oil matters, I will tell you more about it when I s
you, wvhich 1 hope will be soon,

Best regards,

,

c/

ce
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Wartarn Homisphora Potrsioum Division
Cantre-ntd O Company

PO s 21497

Houston, Texas 772001

VARIWVIIPREN R

April 12, 1973

Mr, Cleo E, Wall

Platcau, Inc,

Box 108 :
Farmington, New Mexico 87401

Dear Cleo:

Confirming our telephone discuscion of Continental's production
in the Four Corners arca that could be available to your plant,
Continental now 1s using all of this crude to supply Continental's
refining nceds on the West Coast or Plateau 1s presently rccelving
the crude {rom another source,

If we can be of further ascistance, please doii't hesitate to call,

— Ol

Thomas D, Lrunctt
Representative 7 ‘ i
Crade 011 Trading Department

dee

s

s
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Jo W, titra it . TP 0L Bos 2100
m'u-'.m IRFTT Y AN Apr” 2.’), 1973

Hounton, Texan 770N

H

% Mr, Cleo E, Wall

§ Plateau, Inc,

; P. 0. Box 108

: Farmington, New Mexico 87401

é Dear Cleo:

; . ,

i Receipt is acknowledped of your letler dated April 18, 1973, addressed

; to Mr., J. W. Streit and inquiring about the possibility of purchasc,

¥ trade or exchange of production in the Four Corners arca,

4 Production from the arca you are interested in comes under the jurisdiction
of Gulf 011 Compiany -~ California, and therefore your létter, with copy of
W this onc, has been forwarded to Mr, 0. H, Cloud, Manager - Crude 0il and
' Product Supply, with the request that he reply to your inquiry,

E Very truly yours,

D. L. Williams '

; DIW: by
: cc: Mr, 0. I, Cloud, Manager (W/Attachment)
H Gulf 01 Compamy - California
; Crude 011 apd Product Supply
: P. 0. Box H40064
; Loy Angelea, Californla 90054
»‘ S-d= 723
- — A 2y
Diticd e i o g o i 70 A
P
v \
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BOURCE OF PRODUGTION FROM FOLLOWING PRODUCKRS:

Amuorads Peoetro

Amoco G Co,

Amoco Proaduction Co,
Ari~-Mex Qil Fxplovation Inc,
Atlantic Richlicld Co,
Atom Co,

Avztee Ol Gas Co,

Beleo Petroleam

Benson Montin Greoeer
Birdseye, Henry
Brannon, M, J., Jr.
Byron OQil Gorp,

¢ 5 Casinge Pulling Co,
Cimpbeldl,. Ales

Cary, W, P,

Chaco Oil Co.

Clinton Oil Co,

Colorado Platcau
Continental Oil Co,
Crown Central i*ciroicurn Coip,
Del Mar Petroleum Inc,
Delaware Apache Corp,
Depeo Inc,

Duean, Tom Oil Co,

El Paso Natural Gas Co,
Elenbozen, Benjamin
tliofe Oifl

Flap Redfern Oil Co,
Fleteher, G, W,

Fort Collins Consolidated
Gramps IFicld

Graves Oil Co.,

Holmes, J. W,

Husky Oil Co,

Karchmer, Rosco
Koendall, David

Koennedy, Fdward G,
Kimbell Oil Co,

Koch Industries

I. V O Corporation
Marathon Oil Co,

Martin Qjl Gas Go,
Mcllugh, Jerome 1?7, Assoc,
Meorrion Daylens
Movrion, J, Grepory
Maobhil Ol Coep,

Jolmey Mycres Drilling Go,
Niphtingale, 1, D,
Ouborne, 13ill

Permian Corp.,

Petroleum Corp, of Texas
Pyramid Oil Co,
Reyiolds, Naocl

S & B Drilling Co,

Shar Alan Ojl Co,

Shell Oil Co,

Simmonsg, Thelma

Skelly Oil Co,

Shimphter, Orville 5. Jr,
Slayton, Paul

Satithern Un ion Prod, Co,
Southwest Production

Sun Oil Co,

Tavior, Loyd

Tenncco Oil Co,

Texas Inc,

Union 76 Division

Union Texas Pcotroleum Corp.
Warner, R. W,

Western Crude Oil Inc,
Woosley, James P,

Wynn Qil Co.

Yaffey, Harold A,
Yockaey, Frank.

EXHIBIT I

v s e e ®
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I. R. TRUJILLO
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION CHAIRMAN
, . LAND COMMISSIONER

STATE OF NEW MEXICO ALEX J. ARMIO

_P. 0. BOX 2088 - SANTA FE | MEMBER

87501
STATE GEOLOGIST
A. L. PORTER, JIR.
October 27, 1973 SECRETARY — DIRECTOR

Honorahle Alex J. Armijo
Commissioner of Public Lands
State of New Mexico

Santa Fe, New Mexico

Re: CASE NUMBER 5074 - Application
of Plateau, Inc. for Preference
in Sale of Royalty 0Oil

Dear Sir:

The 0il Conservation Commission received an application dated
May 16, 1973, from Plateau, Inc, for Preference in the Sale of

Royalty Oil.

Plateau, Inc. filed with the New Mexico 0il Conservation Com-
mission documents purporting to show that it is a petroleum
refinery within the state unable to purchase in the open market
at prevailing prices an adequate supply of refinery charge stocks
of a quality to meet the needs of its existing petroleum refinery

capacity.

Public Notice was given of the aforesaid application and the matter
was set and came on for public hearing on October 16, 1973.

The Ccmmission, a quorum being present, having considered the appli-
cation, supporting documents, and the evidence adduced at the hear~

ing, and being fully advised in the premises, finds that Plateau, Inc.
is a bona fide small business enterprise operating an oil refinery

in the State of New Mexico; that Plateau, Inc. is an independently
owned and operated refiner within the meaning of Section 7-11-58,
N.M.S.A., 1953 Comp.; that said refinery is unable to purchase in

the open market at prevailing prices an adequate supply of refinery




-2
Honorable Alex J. Armijo

Commissionexr of Public Liands

State of New Mexico

Santa Fe, New Mexico October 27, 1973

charge stocks of a quality to meet the needs of its existing re-~
finery capacity; and that Plateau, Inc. is eligible to be granted

a preference for the purchase of royalty oil.

DONE at Santa Fe, New Mexico, on the day and year hereinabove
designated.

STATE OF NEW MEXICO
OIL CONSERVATICN COMMISSION

I. R. TRUJILLO, Chairman

Of Bz, A

A. L. PORTER, Jr., Member & Secretary

SEAL

ix/




Docket No. 28-73

DOCKET: REGULAR HEARING - TUESDAY - OCTOBER 16, 1973

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION - 9 A.M. - STATE LAND OFFICE CONFERENCE ROOM,
STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING - SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO
"”’rCASE 5074: 1In the matter of the hearing called by the 0il Conservation Commission
of New Mexico upon its own motion to consider the application of
ws Plateau, TInc., operator of a petroleum refinery located approximately
; 1 1/2 miles southeast of Bloomfield, New Mexico, for certification to
; the Commissioner of Public Tands as a small business cnterprise within
‘ the state not having an adequate supply of charge stocks and eligible
to be granted a preference, pursuant to Chapter 34, New Mexico Laws of
1967, for the purchase of state royalty oil., The Commission will
consider the application and such pertinent evidence as may be sub-
mitted concerning the capacity of the refinery, the source and grade of
211 refinery charge sitocks currently avaiiabie to the applicant, the
minimum amount and grade of additional refinery charge stocks needed
to meet existing refinery commitments or existing refinery capacity,

and the efforts made by applicant to purchase refinery charge stocks
on the open market.

CASE 5057: (Continued and readvertised)

Application of Coquina 0il Corporaticn for an unorthodox location, Eddy
County, New Mexico, Applicant, in the above-styled cause, seeks author-
ity to drill a proposed gas well at an unorthodox location 330 feet

from the South and East lines of Section 12, Township 18 South, Range

25 East, West Atoka-Morrow Gas Pool, Eddy County, New Mexico, the S/2

of Section 12 to he dedicated to the well, In the alternative, appli-
cant seeks approval of an unorthodox location 660 feet from the South
and East lines of said Section 12.
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STATE OF NEW MEXICO

(fotw of the Attoruey General
DEPARTMENT OF JUoTlCE
P. O. BOX 2246

Santa Jre, N, AL w7501

DAVID L. NORVELL OLIVER €. PAYNE
ATTOANLY GENTRAL DEPUTY ATTORNEY GEZHERAL
JT NN
OPINICHN No. 73-50

D L. NORVELL
rney General : June 25, 1973

Oliver E. Payne
Deputy Attorney General

Mr. A. L. Porter, Jr.
Secretary-Director

0il Conservation Commission
Post Office Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Yacts:

Plateau, Inc. is a petroleum producer, refiner and
marketer with its executive offices, and a full
accounting office, in Farmington, New Mexico. Its
refinery is located approximately 1 1/2 miles Southeast
of Bloomfield, New iMexico. Plateau is a New Mexico
corporation and is a subsidiary of Suburban Propane Gas
Corporation located in New Jersey. Plateau has applied
for a preference in the sale of state royalty oil
pursuant to Sections 7-11-57 through 7-11-63, N.M.S.A.,
1953 Comp. (P.S.).

Question:

Is Plateau, Inc. an independently owned and operated
refiner within the meaning of Section 7~11-58, supra,
so that it qualifies for a preference in the sale of
state royalty oil?

Conclusion:

Yes.



HMr. A. L. Porter, Jr. . June 25, 1973
Page 2 . No. 73-50
Analysis:

Section 7-11-57, subra, states as follows:

“Tne purpose of this act [7-11-57 to 7-11-63] is to
assist small business enterprise within the state by
encouraging the establishment and operation of
petroleun refineries not having an adequate supply of
refinery charge stocks through granting a preference
to such petroleum refinerics in the sale of state
royalty oil accruing from public land oil and gas
leases." {(Emphasis added.)

"Small business" is defined in Section 7-11-58, supra, %o be:

"An independently owned and operated concern
primarily engaged in petroleum refining when it
does not hLave more than thirty thousand [30,000]
barrels per day of crude oil capacity from owned
or leased facilities."”

Beyond question Plateau, Inc. is engaged primarily in
petroleum refining. The documentation furnished by this Company
also establishes that the capacity of its refinery is 5200 barrels

‘per day. Depending on the type of charge stock available, the

thruput sometimes exceeds thls capacity but is conslderably less
than thirty thousand barrels per day.

This brings us to the guestion whether Plateau, Inc. is an
independently owned and opsrated refinery. Certainly it is
independent in the sense that its own crude oil production
represents a small fraction of i1ts refinery roﬁnircmbuub. This
appears clear from the Af{fidavit of Mr. Cleo E. Wall, Managexr of
the Crude 0il Department of Plateau, Inc. See in this connection

Docket Mo, OIAB 137-72 (1973).

This leaves us with this question: Does the fact that
Plateau, Inc. exists as a subsidiary of Suburban Propane Gas-

Corporation, a New Jersey corporation, render the f{ocrmer
incapable of being an independently owned and operated refinery

as that term is defined in Section 7-11-58, supra?

As Mr. Justice Cardozo saild in Berkey v. Third Ave. Ry. Co.,
244 N,Y. 84, 155 N.E. 58:




Mr. A. L. Porter, Jr. June 25, 1973
Page 3 " No. 73- )0

"Phe whole ovroblem of the relation between
parent and subsidiary corporations is one that
is still enveloped in the mists of metaphor."

Ye do know, however, that a subsidiary and parent corporation
may have 1naependent existence. International Order v. Fridia,
Tex. Civ. App., 91 S.W.2d 404 (1936). It is not enough o call
for adJudlcatlng two corporations Lo be in legal effect one and
the same that the parent corporation owns m or all of the
stock of the other. The mere fact that the stonkholders of
two corporations are the same does not of itself make the
subsidiary corporation a mere instrumentality of the parent
corporation. Perlman v. Great States Life Ins. Co., Colo. 436
P.2d 124; Di Re v. Central Livestock Order Buying Co. , 2U6 iinn,

279, 74 N W.2d 518.

ilany circumstances must be considered in overcoming or
failing to overcome the indicia of separate entities. Sameness
of’ members, officers and objects, and the absence of distinct
interests are indicia of agency or identity. Pan Pacifie Sash
and Door Co. v. Greendale Park, Inc., 166 Cal. App.2d 652,
333 P.2d 802; Republic-Transcon Industries, Inc. v. Templeton,
Miss., 175 So.2d 185, Conversely, differences in officers,
objects or conduct are indications of separate recognizable
enticies. Wade & Wade v. Central Broadcasting Co., 227 Towa

427, 288 N.u. BT,

Where a parent corporation exercises its control over its
subsidiary, not as a majority stockholder in the usual and
normal manner in due course of business, but to such an extent
that the subsidiary has become a mere instrumentality or adjunct
in its business, or the properties or affairs of the two corpora-
tions have become so inextricably intertwined that it is impracticabie
to ddentify one fron the other, then the parent corporation and the
subsidiary are ordinarily treated as one entity. Powell, Parent
and Subsidiary Corporations, Chapter 6 (1931).

The test then 1s whether there 1is submergence of' independent
management of the subsidiary by its own directors due to direct
management by the principal corporation. <XKingston Dry Dock Co.
v. Lake Champlain Transportation Co., 31 F.2d 2065. You must look
to see if the property rignts of the two corporations are so
commingled and their affairs so lntimately. related in management
as to render it apparent that they are, in fact and intent, one
and the same. H. E. Bripggs & Co., v. Harper Clay Products Co.,

150 Wash. 235, 272 P. 962.
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Polying these "testgn Plateau, ine, ya fing thae the
indicia cf separateness considerably outweigh those of Samenegg
or ident Uodurhgy Opaie, the Parent Corporat n, is
Concern hlerly with tholesaling ang etazllng ILOUOfIQQ
petroleum gas on ¢ e St Coast, ome nin ty Dercent of itg
Pevenyeg 8enerateq QUgh thig facet s Peration
Uburpan lso malntalns exnloratlo Office 4 San Antonlo,
'exas, b imary interest of Which iy flndlno Natupryq gas

Sourceg for various;small 8as0linea Plantg, Plateau's Manager
Stateg that 4 i > i inj
marketing by

Baseaq on the information furnished thig office, Which ye
assume jg factual, it is our conclusion that Platoay, ine, ig

by Section 7~11—58, Suprs.,

DAVID L, NORVELL
Attorney General

1, - <)
By -ﬁa?“/(//z_//cé?\ =

OLIVER E, PAYNQ/
Deputy Attorney Generag

OEP/gp
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' ‘,.w T eRE THE §
Mr. A, L., Porter, Jr, L | o coNETA ,
Pircctor E i
“New Mevico Oil Conascrvation Commission i :
P, O, Box 2088 \ ! Ce
Santa "¢, New Mexico 8750 _ § Sulsralivz 3
HG’CE;'ET. 5 'r) I - :-“::‘:“)‘:“-;

Re:  Application for Preference to Purchasing- -
New Mesico State Royalty Oil Pursuant
to the Provisions of §{} 7-11-57, N, M,S. A,
1953 Comp, {(Repl, Vol. 2, 1971 Pocket Supp. )
=T, 51502,

Dcar Mr. Porter:

Plateau, Inc., o Noew Mexico corporation, hereby makes its application for a
preference to purchase Noew Mexico State royally oil to operate it's refinery at full
capacily, ’

1.  The full name and address of the applicant is:

Platenn, Ince,

P, O, Box 108

FFarmington, Néw Mexico 87401
The principal office of Platean, 'Inc. is located at 1921 Old Bloomficld Road,
Farminpgton, Noew Moexico 87401,

2,  Plateauw, hie, refinery is docatoed approxmmalely 1 1/2 miles southeast of
Bloomlicld, Noew Moexico,

3, Platean, Ine, is not affiliated with ciny other petroicum refinery althouph we
arce wholly owned subsidiary of Subueban Rropane Gas Corp,, Whippany,
Nuow Jersey,

Submrbian Propane tanisly s wholesatiog and reliibing of L1 pi on the east
coasl.  Approximately 905 of the revenne of Suburban is generated throueh
sden of DI the senining 1% s penerates] belween visrions small serevice
companics which they own and the ail aod maeloeting dividsion in which Hatoan
it a ;n.'n vlool, Subuehuan maintoins an exploeation office in Han Antonio, Tesas
in which they are naainly interested in finding naturad pan sources foe varoous
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small natural gacoline plants in whicli they hivve an interaest in,

Plateau, Inc, is the only refinery owned by Suburban Propane and we main -
tain o full accounting office in Farinington, Mew Mexico, and operate
independently of Sthurbian Propancts main office, Mr. O, L. Garrcison,
President of Plateau, Ine,, s also one of the orijiing founders of the
Company aned he is our Chief Excoeutive Officer and sets the policics for
refining and inarketing for Plateau, Inc,, Dy virtue of the statute,

Ploteau, Inc, is entitled to preference for State royally oil os stated in the
law, . "The purpose of this Act is Lo assist sinall business enterprises
within the Siate by encouraging the establishment in opecations of petroleann
refineries in having an adequate supply of refinery charge stocks throuph
granting a preference to such petroleum refinerices in a’ sale of State royalty

oil accruing from public 0il and gas leases, "

For approximately ciphteen months, Plateia, Ine, has made numaoerons
attemipls to purchase refinery stock from the producers in the Four Corners
Arcu that would mcet our refinery ncods,

Attached is Exhibit 1 which shows lelters staling that oil is not available (o
us {rom certain major oil companices,

Attoched js Bxhilit 2, an affidavit, stating that various companices of which we
have contacted by phone and the reasoans that have been given to us as (o why
the erude oil and condensate is not available for sale or exchange,

IL is our intent fo request royalty oib to moeet sales demands o our refinery
capacity, IUjs nol the intent of the Liaw to grant royalty oil for the expinsion
of a refinery for future sales,

The capacity of Rlitteaun Refinery is 5200 horrely per day,  Attached is

Eixhibit 3, showing viarious days in which we have charped or exceeded the
rited capacily, The Redinery 18 so desipucd that during certain times of the
yeitr, depewding on the type of charpe atock avadlable, we are able to have a

thruput of wore than %200 haepels pore day,

Bxhibit 4 1ists the producing companics from which we presently purehase

Al of our crde ofl il contdensinte charpe stock, Alno, attached Ja Mahibit ©
from Limuary ol 1972 thea December, 1972, chowing, by gravitics, the inwinber
al bavrels of crade oil and condensate purchaced by the applicant,
Due to the desipn of one Refinery, woe are able to ceonamically charpge only
erude ol with 41 poravity and upe At the present tinn'-. We e minutacturing
Picmimn and Regular pasolime, Kerosene, Dicsel and Residual (sold o
Fuel ail)y  You swall note that we ave purchasing afl the way Trom 1H, 000 10
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24,000 baryels per month of crude oil, 10 gravity and below, ‘These purchases
arc lrom companices from which we are purchiaging ioijor part of our riow
mialerial necds that have dual completed wells or desire to have one purchoser
for the enlive production in the arca,

The tota) purchases for 1972 was 5231 barrels per day, The charge stock
that we purchasced during thiz period avidlable to the Refinery was 4563
barrels per day,

We are requesting 1200 boyrels per day of State royaliy oil, In Northwest
Noew Mexico, approximately 150 barrels per day of crude oil and/or condensate
is produced. .

In Exhibit 6 is enclosed all fields in Northwest New Mexico in which we
purchosce all or o major part therveof,  This request for 1200 barrels is bhased
on the fact that we need 600 Lo 700 barrels per day additional for charge stock
inventory for the Jow production during the sumnmer maonthe,

Encloscd is Txhibit 7 - A praph showing our total purchases by months in 1972,
the amount of charge stock 419 gravity and up, and our desired charpge rate of
5200 barrels per day,

The Liclds which the applicant believes offer potential refinery charge stock
supply aro:

a, Vacuum Abo - Reef = Lea County, New Mexicn

b, Vacuum Abo - North - Lea County, Noew Mexico

¢, Empire-Abo -~ Lea Counly, New Mexico

d, Dapley-Poenn-North - Lieid County, Noew Mexico

¢, Chaveroo-Sin Andres = Chaves County, New Moexico
{, Caprock Queen = Yddy County, New Mexico,

It s the intent of the applicant to trade the erude oil and/or condensate in
Southeist New Mexico Jor the type and prade oil and/or condensiate that nreets
our Refinery needs and mionde available to us fn Northwest New Mesico on o
valinne or villue basis in accordanee with the provisions of Aeticle 7-11-60,

NMSA, 1953 Gom,, (Reple, Vol 21971 Pocket Supp, ).

After the Ol Connnisgion dnd State Land Ofice approval of any trades, (he
craderoil nd condensate in Northwest New Mexico will be trangported by track
or pipeline into our Slovmiiclkd Refinery,
Nune rous nepotiations are now being dizeunsed with vicrious major independent
producers in the area to meet oure Refinery requirenments in order thist we may
wie the fadl capaeity ol 50800 baeecls poee day ona yeare around basis,

The Applicant respectively requests tat the Oil Conservation Conaminsion
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immediotely process our applicatfon for the purchasing of New Mexico
State royally oil,
Yours very truly,
PLAYVIAU, INC,
Cleo B. Wall ,
Mimager of Crade Oil Departiment
CW /ojh
H Alttaebments as onantioned above
ce: Mr. Alex J. Armijo ;
Commissioner of Public Lands

Santa Fe, New Mexico

£ STATI O) New Mexico )
;, , )  ss,
COUNTY O San Juan )
£
I, Cleo i, Wall, Manaper of Crude Ol Department of PLATICAU, INC,
& . .. . . . '
: verify that all documents” included in the application of Plateau, Ine, for the preferonce
in sale of New Mexico State oil velleats all the informittion in our Gompany recards i
: at our main office in Farmington, New Mexico, that these stateracnts jin this application
: < are true and correct to the best of my knowledge, '
Cleo Ji, Wall
The forepoing bentrument was ackunowledped belfore me this day of
14 v by
]
a New NMexico corparation, on belodl ol gaid corporation, ‘

it s =8 B . - At 8 & et Shofn 44 <8 A7TE 8 0 b

Naotery Pahlic

My Gomtoission cupiress
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EXINBIT II - Attached to the
letter of Application

AIIDAYIT

COUNTY OF San fuan )
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Cleo 15, Wall, after being duly deposed and sworn upon his oath states:

Thin Affidisvit is mavde in support of Platean’s application for preference {o
purchatic New Mexico Stade royalty il on behodl of Platesa, Ine,

During the month of March, 1973, 1 alked to Mr, Jim Domewood, Representialive
of the Crude Ol Purchiace and Sales Section of Amoco Prod, Co,, Denver,
Cotorado, in our offort to purchase production from their Tocito Doine Penn

(D) leases Jocated approzimately twenty miles south of Shiprock, tew Mexico,

T was advised by Mr. Danpwond 1that this oi) is presently sold to Standa rd Of)

of California and shijpped to the West Const vin the Four Gornerg Pipaline,

I then tdked ta My, D, e Ostrom, Manapger of Oil Prodacers and 1oz chonge
Depaviment of Standard Oil Co, of California, San Francisco, California, Lo

the possibitity of our purchaging this Tocito Dome IPenn {D) oil in exchonpe for
heavier cruade oil which we are unable to use in our Reftnery, Mr, Ontram
advined that this oil was traded on an exchange basis with Gull Oil Co,
From Marvch thru May 9, 1973, we have been in continuous contacl with
My, D. L. Williiung, Dircctor of Crude Oil Purchases and Sales, Gulf O Co,,
Heuston, Texas, Mr. Ro M. Weise, Manager Forcign Crude Oil saimd Contract
Administration, Gulf Qil Co., Houston, Texas and Orvrin 31, Clowd, Mianaper

of Crude Oil And Product Supply Department of Gulf 01l Co,, Los Anpeles,
Caliiforniia, in attanptling to make somaetype of a purchase or exchange of orus!
6il in the Tocito Dome Penn (D) Lleases for heavier erude oil, To date, we have
been unnaccensful in maldng an exchinnge for this production,

1 have contacted Mr., Damewoad  with Arnoco Production, into the possibitity
certain leases in which we lost to a broker several years

of our reacquiring
at the present time is selling in the open market to varioun

apo and the broker
other refinerics, We have been unsuceessfal in reacquiring these leasies,

In ¥February, 1973, I talked with Mr, ¥, J, Henry, Jr., Manager of North
American Supply, Athintic Richficld Co,, of the possibility of our Company
purchasing o certain oils producad in the Horse Shoe Gallup Fietd, San Juan
County, This oil would be used for exchange purposes,  To date, we hirve Leen
unsuccessful in copsummating o trade as this production is tied to Shell's pipe-

line,

In April, 1973, 1 lalked to Mr, A, P Prasil, Vice Peewident of Southern Haion
Gas Co. for the purchase of thein main Line deip in Novthwest New Mesico, o
dite, we hitve been wmable to consammate o trade with Southern Union, 3t is
their desire to continue their present marketing arrihpgement,

February, 1973, Utalled with Me, D Ry Waltl, Jreo, Repional Market Crude Oil,
Mobhil Ojl Corp,, Dallag, Texan, of our purchase of theiv entire |)|-«;:(||yl1|-|| ol
Dove Creck Fireld near Dove Greck, Colorado, Although this field jsoonl of ey
i near coouaplc foe a supply to one Relinervy, Phis oil is peesently beine
purchased by Weatern Crade O, Po dade, we aee baying: 350 baerels g day
from thin covrvee ond Western Crade Ol s puechasing thee cemacning B Lo el
poe day o prodactions We bave e oftarets bs purdhioase the crtoee pradoctiog
Pt due Loopnme o coo tevaeen Tl Mobhil U810 o with Wentern Croude, s e

Becar e Bde Boe coneitnebe o toande tadliage,

o the lacr weveral oot e hove hod e rons conversalionn will
o Rledel v, Moaeer o g O e i e v Raswe Naeeaa b Sapp e e

vend, Shedb Ol Choangiany, b oo, b e rcene e gy o pripre e Toge ons
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Shelb's Pipe Liee thot g theoueh our Rolinery tank farn, We have Loy
refusced o tap on s Dine dae to the uncectainity of the type doad poyade of o pade
oil thot 1o cogquired o cne Redbery, 1 lsrse Leen advised Ly My tAcdde pe
the representidive of the Shell PPipe Line CGompany that it would Le phynicatly
itopos cab e o nal e o b o thee Tige and teanspoel v corbicin aita and Hhat g
would dasrapl the crade onl sapply ol crwde opl poing o anto Shetlts Cimza Rt ry,
Poryap the past years, we have sapplicd Shoetl Ol up to 40, 060 Larrels per ionth
aof heavy crade il and we are canthmdng Yo pat into the Shel) Pipe Line, approai:
alely QUG b do e st U aadeairable crade ail for our Relinsery,

In the raenth of Hovernber, 1972 and S$ehruary, 1973, 1 talked with Jaclk (5, iere,
Tesoro Petroleuwm Corp,, San Antonio, Texan, requestiog that ve bhe given the
opportunity to bid on cortitin oils in the Lone Pine Dakota Ficld in McKinley e
Sandoval Gountics, Mew Mozico, We were fold that theiry prodection v
dedicated 1o Shell Oif for a new pipeline being constracted frovy this fichd divectly
1o the Ciniza Refinery,  Althoupl the bulle of the oil production is low pravity,

ve can certiainly use the siome oil for trading purposes for desivible crade tor
our Redincery., To date, we have heen unablae to make any trade from Tenoro (ur

all or part of their production,

Approximately in June, 1972, we were purchasing the major part of the conden -
sale production of 15 Poco Natural Gas Go, ., We wore advised thint approsinededy
400500 Lhureels per day would Le taken away from us to supply Thrifteway and

the Caribou Refinery in the Four Corners Arca, We are sUll purchasing o miajor
part of 151 Paso Natural's production, bul a large volume of their production from
ihe Blanco Maoga Verede IPield i sold to Shell Oil Co,. This oil is pipelined mto
¥l Paso Nataral Gas' Blanco plint Jocated near Bloomficld, New Mexico, in
which they strip out the Kerosene for absorption oil and the remaining pact is
re-injected into Shell Pipe ine,  On numerous occasions we have attemptod 1o
nepoliate with El Paso and Shell to purchase a partor ald of this production, I'n
date, we have been unsuccesslul in doing so,  This oil could be casily trancportod

into a pipeline,

A larpge volume of natural pasoline liquids has been taken from us from Southern
Union PProuction Co, duc to sales of these liguids to Mid Amaerica, Thene
liquids are now trinsported by Mid Amcerica Pipeline to Southeast New Moexico

and on to a new g asoline plant in Illinois,

We have contacted all producers in the Arca in the last six months, adtemipliog
to negotiate various exchanges or deals in order to adequately supply our present
Refinery capacity,

May 14, 1973, [ talked with Waltos Famarisgs and asked i0 he would setl as

State soyally il and he' advised e that all Stide royalty oil that he had under

conlract wias under contract for sale and he hivd no oil availablee,

I, Cleo 12, Wiall, Mandpcr of Crade Oif Department of PLATIEAU, INCG,, herehy

ribe and sworn to that the above statements: are correcet, This day of

U

o8 DAYY /n_ih

— e s Anm e e wa . -

B Ty

Cleo 15, Wall




STATE OF NEW MEXICO

Offm: of e Attornen ()meml

DEPARTMENT OF JUo"HCF
P. O. BOX 2246

Sunta Je, XN AL 87501

DAVID L. NORVELL OLIVER E. PAYNE
OPINION No. 73-50
of

DAVID L, NORVELL

Attorney General June 25, 1973

By: Oliver E. Payne
Deputy Attorney General

To Mr. A. L. Porter, Jr.
Secretary~Director
0il Conservation Commission
Post Office Box 2083
Santa Fe, New lMexico 87501

Facts:
Plateau, Inc. is a petroleum producer, refiner and
marketer with its executive offices, aﬂd a full
accountlng office, in Farmington, New Mexico. 1Its
refinery is located approximately 1 1/2 miles Southeast
of Bloomfield, New Mexico. Plateau is a New Mexico
corporation and is a subsidiary of Suburban Propane Gas
Corporation located in New Jersey. Plateau has applied
for a preference in the sale of state royalty oll
pursuant to Sections 7-11-57 through 7-11-63, N.M.S.A.,
1953 Comp. (P.S.).

Question:

Is Plateau, Inc. an independently owned and operated
refiner within the meaning of Section 7-11-58, supra,
so that it qualifies for a preference in the sale of
state royalty oil?

Conclusion:

Yes.



_Mr. A. L. Porter, Jr. June 25, 1973
Page 2 . No. 73-50
Analysis:

Section 7-11-57, suonra, states as follows:

"The purpose of this act [7-11-57 to 7-11-63] is to
asgist small business enterprise within the state by
encouraging the establishiient and operation of

petroleun refineries not having an adequate supply of

J_chQ“CLJ \“alsb stocolks +-h-nnnc—h n—rnnn‘-wnn- a nwnrpr‘nrmp

to such petroleum reflnerles in the sale of state
royalty oil accruing from public land oil and gas
leases." (Emphasis added.)

"Small business" is defined in Section 7-11-58, supra, to he:

"An independentiy owned and operated concern
prlmarlly enwaged 1n petroleum refining whcn lt
barrels per day of crude oil cap301ty from ovned
or leased facilitvies.”

Beyond question Plateau, Inc. is engaged primarily in
petroleum refining. The documentation furnished by this Company
also establishes that the capacity of its refinery is 5200 barrels
per day. Depending on the type of charge stock available, the
thruput sometimes exceeds thls capacity but is considerably less
than thirty thousand barrels per day.

This brings us to the question whether Plateau, Tne. is an
independently owned and operated refinery. Certainly it is
independent in the sense that its own crude oil production
represents a small fraction of its refinery requirements. Yhis
appears clear from the Affidavit of Mr. Cleo E. Wall, Manager of
the Crude 0il Department of Plateau, Inc, See in this connection

Docket No. OIAB 137-72 (1973).

This leaves us with this question: Does the fact that
D1 o Inc. cxists as a subsidiary of Suburban Propane Gas:

~
L Ak ca E \.;n.l.uvw CHor A A DA T

Corporation,; a New Jersey corporation, render the forner
incdpable of being an independently owned and operated refinery

as that term is defined in Section 7-11-58, supra?

As Mr, Justice Cardozo said in Berkey v. Third Ave. Ry. Co.,
2u4y4 N.Y. 8H 155 N.E. 58:
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"The whole problem of the relation between
parent and subsidiary corporations is one that
is still enveloped in the mists of metaphor."

We do know, however, that a subsidiary and parent corporation
may have independent existence., Internatlonal Order v, Fridia,
Tex. Civ, Apo., 91 S.W.2d 404 (1936). It is not enough to call
for adjudicating two corporations to be in legal effect one and
the same that the parent corporation owns most or all of the
stock of the other. The mere fact that the stockholders of
two corporations are the same does net of itself make the
subsidiary corporation a mere instrumentality of the parent
corporation. Perlman v. Great States Life Ins. Co., Colo. k356

P.2d 124; Di Re v. Central Livestock Order Buying Co., 246 jiinn.
279, 74 W.¥.33 518,

Many circumstances must be considered in overcoming or
failing to overcome the indicia of separate entities. Samenegss
of members, officers and objects, and the absence ol distinct
interests are indicia of agency or identity. Pan Pacific Sash
and Door Co. v. Greendale Park, Inc., 166 Cal. App.2d 652,

333 P.2d 802; Republic-Transcon Industries, Inc. v. Temoleton,
Miss., 175 So0.2d4 1385. Conversely, differences in oificers,
objects or conduct are indications of separate recognizable
entities, VWade & Wade v. Central Broadcasting Co., 227 Iowa

427, 288 N.W. GH1.

Vhere a parent corporation exercises its control over its
subsidiary, not as a majority stockholder in the usual and
normal manner in due course of business, but to such 4n extent
that the subsidiary has become a mere instrumentality or adjunct
in its business, or the properties or affairs of the two corpora~
tions have become so inextricably intertwined that it is impracticable

‘to identify one from the other, then the varent corporation and the

subsidiary are ordinarily treated as one entity. Powell, Parent

and Subsidiary Corporations, Chapter 6 (1931).

The test then is whether there is submergence of independent
management of the subsidiary by its own directors due to direct

‘management by the principal corporation. Kingston Dry Dock Co.

v. Lake Champlain Transportation Co., 31 F.2d 265. You must look
to see if the property vrights of the two corporations are so
commingled and their affairs so intimately. related in management
as to render it apparent that they are, in fact and intent, one

and the same. H. E. Briggs & Co. v. Harper Clay Products Co.,
150 Wash. 235, 272 P. 962.
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; : to Plaueau, Ine. ye find that the
indicig cf separateness cons
of identity. Suburban Propane, the bParent corooration, is
concerneg Chief], i i

‘ast Coast, Soine Ninety bercent or its

Xploratiog office in San Antonig
€Xas, the Primary Interest Of which is in finding Naturgy) gas
Sources for Varijous Small 8asoline Plants, Plateau’s Managep
states that its President Sets the Dolicies for refining and
Mmarketing by“ﬁféteau, Inc.

this office . Wnich we

is our conclusion that Plateay Ine, jis

510 5 .
Wned zndg Operateg refinery Within the Meaning
s Subra,

DAVID L. NORVELL,
Attorney Generay
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OLIVER It PAYN?
Deputy Attorney Genera)
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: July 10, 1973

Texaco, Inc.
P, O, Box 52332
Houston, Texas 77052

Aticention: Mr, J. T, Elgick

Genllemoeoen:

]
With the Government controls in cffect on price control, we arce unable
to grive, and you arce unable to receive, higher prices for your crude
oil and/or condensate until August 13, 1973, pex the regulation,

We would appreciate, at the first opportunily, to give you a bid for all
of your exude oil and/or condensate pwduction we ave nol prescntly
purchasing in the San Juan Dasine We would also congider an exchange
of crwde oil/condensite,

Our present nceds are an additional 5, 000 barvreln per day, At your .
carlicot convenicnce, we would Llike Lo discusys our requirements with
you in oxder to consummale a feangible trade for both partics,

o 1
' Yours very truly,

PLATIEAU, INC,

Manager Crude Ol Supptics

l . ae)
. _-30¢ (plus postag
o7 FOR CERTIFIED MAIL—30c {RIuS P ores
RECEI R | 2% oniE
s 10 T exaco, Inc. ek v
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130 Sutter Sirect .
) San Francisco, California 94104

Attention: Mr. D, D, Ostrom

Y

-

purchasing in the San Juan Basin, We would also consider an exchange
of crude oil/condennate,

Our present needs are an additional 5,000 barrels per day., At your
carliest convenience, we would like to dis scuss our requirementn with
you in order to consummate a feasible trade for both partice,

: _ : ‘ {
i Yours very truly,

i . PLATEAU, INC,

| e
GClcwr & 7
Clco )i, Wall

RECEIPT FOR CERTIFIED MAIL-—30¢ (p]us postase)

ses 10 Standard Oil Co, of Calif, : FRA
e _Attn; _Mzx. D, D, Ostrom. ___
STREET AND MO,

130 Suttqr St.

F.0, STATE AD 2tF CO0E

San ¥Francisco, Cahf 94104
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Rl'll-J-RN '\ 1. Tshawy (3 wham ang date do uend BES
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CLEAN ¢ SILENT ¢ POWER ® :
[
! July 10, 1973
i ’ Ld .
: A Standard 0Oil:Co, of California

CEW/ujh
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(Letter written 7-10-73

Gentlemen: :
; :
; With the Government controls in cffect on price controel, we are unable '
) to prive, and you arc unable to receive, higher prices for your crude
' oil und/or condensate until August 13, 1973, per the regulation, .
We would appreciate, at the first opportunily, to give you a bid for all
of your crude oil ind/or condensate pioduction we are not prescntly ‘ _
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lll'"l Wlowmmnptol.ag lod,
Vally Grandy  0ayge ”
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PLA’I‘EAU INC,

Pty ox 104 humlu"tml, N.K, 8740}
Falvphoney Arva Codn 4og / -0y

CLEAN o biLEnT o POwEnR ®

. ‘ July 10, 1973

Pubco 041 Co,
P, 0, Box 869
Albuqucrqu(' New Mexico 87102

Attention: Vice President of Production

Gentlemen:

] .
With the Govérnmaent controly in effect on price control, we aye unable
to give, and yow are unible (o p ceive, higher Prices foy your crude
oil and/oy condensite untjl Augual 13, 1973, Per the Yegulation,

We would appreciate, at the firut opportunity, to give you a big for all
of your crude oil and/or condaengalg Prduction we g pe not Presently
Purchaging in (e San Juan Bauin, we would alno consider an exchang
of crude oil/condensue,

Our present needo are an additional 5, 00p Lirrela posy day. At youy
carlient convaenicnce, wo waould like lo disenan ouy pe cquirementy with
you in order (o consummate a Leasible trade for both Partics,
1
Yours very (ruly,
PLATEA U, INC,
Pl
= T ma
o &
S Wall

da] o . . 1
BY CHECKLD & BT r Crude Ojf1 Supplics
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PLA'I‘IBAU, ]'N(‘_‘]_ EXicurive OriticCiy

Qo1 n Luvmpftuty n {ud,
Valla v, Las1gd oy

Stnie st . Farmtngion,n, M. uz401

@
CLEAN ¢ BILENT o rPOwWLR ®

: 7 )
Ylatean

{l 19 (.2 AV ;
I'.0, Box ton Farmington, N.H, D740
Yelephunes  Aroa Cods Lot / 32t-1921

ct July 10, 1973
2, . :

Tesoro Petroleum . I
8520 Crownhill Blvd, .
|

San Antonio, Texug 16209

i Attention: Mr, John Haferniclk

;' Gentlemen:

; '

: With the Governmaent controla in effect on price control, we ape unahle

to give, and you are unable o receive, highor prices foy your crude
oil and/oxr condengitte untjl Augunl 13, 1973, per the regulation,

We would appreciate, at the firge opporlunily, to give you a bid for al}
of yousr erude oi] and/oy condenyale Pduction we e ot presently

i
i Purchasing in the San Juan Basin, we would alyo consider dun exchange
of cxrude oil/condennate,

; «« Our present needy are an additional 5, 000 1, rrels por day, Ay your
.? carliest convenience, we would like to discusy oyy requirements with
you in order to Consummitle a feagible trade for hoty partics,

Yourn very Lruly, .

PLATREAU, INC,

=7 il .-

.
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: ‘3122\;: t:’) rghom. date and address Deliver ONLY -
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FETHOLKUM FRODUCKHS ¢ HEFIHUNYE ¢ MARKRIENS

PLATEAU, INC.

¥.0, Rox 108 FParmington, ¥, H, 87401

bt

Plate

au

1EX1ICU IV

OI'F LCILL

100t Wiloon
Valle dra

J el 1o,

yeda  Contap

Telephonat Avva Codu 0L [/ 8EC-102] » Parmington,h. M. 074101
CLEAN © SILENT ¢ POWER®
[ ]
. July 10, 1973
M .
A . .
Mobil Oil Corp.
P, O, Box 900
Dallas, Texas 75221
Attention: Mr, E, J, Stricker .
Gentlemaoens
3 : » 1
With the Governmaent controln in effect on price control, we are unable
to give, and you arc uniable to reccive, highex prices for your crude
K oil and/or condensate until August 13, 1973, per the regulation,
We would appreciate, at the [irat opportunitly, Lo ggive you o bid for all
[ 1 # y
of your c¢rudd oil and/or condensate poduction we are not presentl
b 1 i Y
purchasing in the San Juan Basin, We would also consider an exchange
of ¢rude oil/condensate,
Our present nceds are an additional 5, 000 harrels per day., Al your .
1 youx
carlicst convenicnee, we would like to discuss our requirements with
you in oxder to consummate a feanible trade for both partics,
) 1
' Yours very truly,
PLATIAU, INC,
% é/ FEE—
a0 Wall
] 1 Crudae Qil'Supplics
PLEASE FURNISH SERVICE(S) INDICATED BY CHEGK Crude Ol Suppl
( ICA ED BLOCK(S).
REQUNIRED FEE(S) PAID, (ol ostaze)
Show to whom. date and addres : —30¢ (plus P i
where delivered s RECEIPT FOR CCRT”‘M——E—(—EwW
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0. SIGHATURL OR NAME OF ADDRIL TEIRELT AND KO
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reTROLERUIA rieODUCK HY ¢ HEFINENG ¢ MA

PLATIEAU, INC.

Parnington, N.M. nyee}
Area Codu UL / dnu-lveld ) J ®

CLEAN ¢ BILENT ¢ rower ®

PO, hox 108
Tolephonot

July 10,

Marathon 0Oil Co.
539 So. Main St.

Findicy, Ohio 45340

Atiention: Mr. B, A, Orx, Jr.

Gentlamens:

' :
" [3 I3

With the Government conlyrols in cffect on pric

anible to receive, bipghex prices fory

to give, and youare
oil und/or condensitte until August 13, 1973,

W would appraeciate,
of your crude oil and/or condensate

purchaging in the San Juan Basin, We

of ¢rude oil/condensate,

Qur present needs are an additional 5
carlienst convenivnce, we would like to disc

you in ordex to congummilte a feanible trade

Yours very truly,

N PLATEAU, INC.

7

N

FLEASE FURNISH SERVICE(S) INDICATED BY
REQUIRED FEE(S) PAID. CHECKED BLOCK(S).

Show to whom, date and 3
D where delivered nd address

Deliver ONLY
{0 addressce

RECEIPT
Recelved Hw mnnbered article described below.
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o1 g 1973
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at the first opportunily, to give you
piuduction we are nol preaently

would alpo consider an exchange

, 000 barrels por day, At your
wieg our r(:qu'n'(:munlu with
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Jou1 Wloomylold wind,
Valte Grigide  Centor
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1973

¢ control, wae are unable
our cawde

per the regula tion,

a bhid for all

for both partics,

i
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PO, hox 108
telophone:

i
!
!

PLATISAU,

Arou Coda 806 [/ 820L-1081

-

FETYNOLLUM PROUUCIIHE 8 HEFINEND ¢ AARKETEZNS

INC,

barnfngton, N.H, 47404

LCLEAN ¢ HILENT o POWER ®

Atlantic Richficld
1115 Once Main Place
P, O. Box 2819
Dallas, Texas 75221

Attention: Mr, E, J. Henry, Jr,

Gentlemoen:

With the Governmaent controls in effcct on p

.
AW v

1080 Bloomftatd ttnd,
Valla (icande  Contop
Farmington,¥N.M. 87401

(VTR e i

July 10, 1973

rice controt, we arve unable

to pive, and you are unable to reccive, higher prices for your crude

0il and/or condensate until Augusl 13, 1973

v Der the regulittion,

We would appreciate, at the first opporiunily, to give you a bid for all

of your crude oil and/or condensate pmduct
purchiging in the San Juan Basin, We woul
of crude oil/condensile,

ion we are nol presently
d also conuvider an exchange

Our prenent nceds are an additional 5, 000 barrels per day, At your

carliest convenience, we would like to discer

g our requirements with

you in ordex to consummale a feasible trade for hoth particd,

Yours

very truly,

PLATEAU, INC,

PLEASE FURNISH SE

RVICE(S) INDICATED BY CHECKED BLOCK(S).
REQUIRED FEE(S) PAID.

‘Show to whom, date and address

=—= Ooliver QONtY
where delivered -

u i
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PRHTIIOE S 0 S LG s HEFINENYS 8 MASIKKTKIS

PLATIEAU, INC. D atrms
' Arallall
PO, Wox 108 FParmiugton, ¥. 8, 687401 - ) =
. Telephourt Area Lode LUL [/ 32L-302] - 8 09
: _CLEAN ¢ SILINT 2 POWLER®
) s

LEXECUPLIVE OIFIrXCHS

J0iat tlowmpfltald lpd,
Vallo Croauite  Contar
Farmington,¥. M, B72401

July 10, 1973

Kery McGee Corp.

Kerr McGee Building

Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73102
Mr, B, G, Tayloy, Vice Presgident
Production Divigion

i Aftention:

Goentlemaens:

With the ('-ow-"nmcnt controls in cffect on price control, we are unable
to give, and you ave unabtle Lo receive, higher prices for your erude
oil and/or condensate until August 13, 1973, per the rc;'ululwn.

at the first opportunity, to pgive you a bid for all
condengate production we are nol presently
an exchange

We would appreciate,
of your crude oil and/or
purchasing in the San Juan Dasin,
of cxrude oil/condensate,

We would also connider

? Oux present needs are an additional 5, 000 barerels per day, At your
carlicsl convenivnee, wao would like to discuds our requirvamenty with
you in order to consummate i feanible trade for both paxtica,

1

Yours very truly,

PLATEAU, INC,

7 A

| : Wil
: PLEASE FuRMisti s Crude OIS

SERVICE(S) INDICATED m CHECKED BLOCR(S) ] upplien

REQUIRED FEE(S) ©A1D
Show to wh H
L] wnore oty 0ot and address RECEIPT FOR CERTIFIED MAIL—30¢ (plus posme)
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PETHOLEKUM FITODUCKHS ¢ REFINKEHE 3 MARKE

PLATIEAU, INC.

1,0, #ox 308 Farmington, N.M. nyinl
Tolephonet Area Cuodo tor / 31021

CLEAN o BILENT ¢ POWCR®

TANS

EXECUYSTVE OFPTCI

083 Blodmplald nlvd,
Valle (ivunide Canter
Farmingtlon,N. M, 07401

s July 10, 1973

..?3 ..t

Amoco Production
2831 Sccurity Lifc Building
Denver, Colorado 80202

Attention: My, I, S, Harmon

Gentlemen?

¥

With the Government controls in effect on price control, we are
hipher pricey (or your crude

to pive, and you arc unnble Lo receive,

unable

oil and/or condensate until August 13, 1973, per the regulation, e

We would appreciate, at the first opporinnity, to give you a bid for ali

of your cr
purehasing in the San Juan Basin,
of crude oil/condenvate,

Our pres
enrlient convenlence,
you in order

wde oil andfor condensiate prodielion we are not presantly
We would also consider an exchiange

ent needs are an additional 5, 000 bavrels pex day, At your
we would like to discuns our requirements with
to consummate a feasible trade for both partics,

i

Yours very truly,

PLATIAU, INC,

w

adl )
Crude OIL Suppllen

PLEASE FURNISH SERVIGE(S) INDICATED RBY CHECKED
1 REQUIRED FEE(S) PAID. BLOCK(S). .
Show to whont, dale and add i
[T] S otnea date and address T petue LY JR CERTIFIED MAIL—30c (plus postace)
e e e e ] S oduet e e o et PR N "
RECEIPT sco Production o
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: [ty 717

SUIW WKL OLUIRID (o of ngicted)

EATE GLUG ALY

71375 N

¢33—10~21543-11 NT-108 uro

~Mr, H. S. Harmon

Sccurity Lifc Bldg,
i COoDE

er, Colo, 80202

NAL STAVICES ToA ArQrttesstins L
Moand cale EERRY I 1y

T ghows (e whe S
Wath feinery Lo a gt T 6\\ :
1. Showy to whom, €at¢ and where dalivered ,1;‘: i
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PXTROLEUM PHODUCENHS ¢ HEFINVHE ¢ MARVETIRHS

mm,p

L”l”ﬂnC au

PLATIS AU INC.

P.0, bnx 108 Farmington, N.M. 4740¢
felaphunct Araa Code L0L / 32L-19221]

19

®

EXECUSIVE O LCED

1081 Bloomflald iod,
Valla Granda  tanloe
Farmington,N. M. 17101

.CLEAN ¢ SILENT ¢ POWER ®

. July 10, 1973

Skelly Oil Co.
P, O, Boex 1650
Tulsa, Oklahoma 74102

Attention: Mr. J. B. Slceper

Gentlemen:
4

Wilh the Government controls in effect on price control, we arve unable
to prive, and you aare unnble Lo receive, higher prices for your crude
.. oil and/or condenuvate wntil August 13, 1973, per the regulation,

We would appreciate, at the first opportunily, Lo give you a bid (or all
Y

of your crude oil and/or condensate pioduction we ave not prescnlly

puarchasing in the San Juan Dasine We would also congsider an exchange

of crude vil/condensate,

Our present nceds are an additional 5, 000 barrels per day, Al your
carliest convenivnce, we would like to discuss our requiremaents with
you in order to consummate o fcagible trade for both particy,

$

Yours very truly, '

PLAJ AU, ING,

PLEASE Fl it H ' " 'lv £(5) INDICATED RY CHECKED BLOCK(S).
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ECORENSET biry i ERmRA¥:
VERY (nnn‘en req u-c!l e T
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———— s+ e
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PLATEAU, INC.

PG, nox jom

Yurnington, N, M, 8740}
Yelephone: Araa Code top / sxt-loy

PETHOLI UM FROLUCEHS » HEVINENG o MARNKTRHY

ot SECRINPL

EXLBECUTIivE, orprrers

1081 Bloomftala iwvd,
. Valle Goavda Cawtan
@ Favmington,n. M, 47404

CLEAN o SILENT ¢ POWER ®

July 10, 1973

uiiking Oil*Co,

o
1 ~ C e
2100 Colorado State Bank Building
Denver, Colorado 80202 .
Attention: Production M%pager
Gentlemens
: 4
With the Government controls in cffect on price control, we are unable
. to grive, and you are unabje lo receive, higher prices for your crude
' oil and/or condensate until August 13, 1973, per the regulation, .
We would appreciate, atl the firot opportunily, to give you a bid for all
of your crude oil and/or condensate pwduction we ape not presently
purchasin in the San Juan Bagin, We would also conyider an exchange
of crude vil/condencate, -
Our present needn are an additionnl 5,000 harvels per day, At your
carlicul convenicnee, we vould like to diseusn gy requirements with
yott in order Lo consumimalte i feanible trdde for both partics,
Yours very truly,
PLATEAU, INC,
> /
T & e
URNISH SERVICE(S) INDICATED BY CHECKED BLOCK(S). - Wall .
PLEASE F REQUIRED FEE(S) PAID. 21 Crude Ol Supplles
Deliver ONLY
% Show to whom, date and address »
; where delivered to addressee ‘D MAIL—-30¢ (plllS I)DS!ﬂﬁe)
RECEIPT ‘OR CERTIFIED | T
’ Recceived the numbered article described below. ilkins Oil Co. : : eRoE

REGISTERED NO.

SIGNATURE OR RAME OF ADDRESSEL (Murt oyt £e jitved in)

a:..Production Manager.--

q 1 Y ~ ( .
9 Cac il 5 ¢ 0 Colo. State Bk, Bldg,
CIRTIFIEO KO, __ e - Rl
! GNATURE OF ADDRESSEE'S AGENT, IF ANY "
575910 ./ SIGHATGREOF AD Riss e Golo 8'21:3?;“5_
p & ! €5 pod ATt ted
INSURED NO. ! ( . 'k C/L'\ RY (,Z(,__ . i_l:t‘}lshsal:;v": whea 20 vate .\T\'|f'l‘(tlld‘ tz:‘ |
.“I R0 . Arh by bt rc‘d.’inncd ‘1:; !
DATE DELIVERED

1433

Witk b Ut oty
Bursiee oy i s
RY {artea len ""1'2'5_“) ~

30e

. ‘.Sk.I;JiY.\‘JlI»f.»;lvlcg JV[REO-(;"—IJ v’;f”l"”""” 2. Shawt to whom, Cate and w
-
~

— \ v rfei
KO IHSGRAK (ERAGE PROVIDED-. 1See other
sleTHsEL She - ere ko ‘l:g[“h'ﬂ(;;lcﬁntlztj;;ifdW.\M [ALY] Caro 18100 BEY 488




PLATIEAU, INC, Platea

w7401

F.0, lox 108 Farmlngtan, KM,

FREIHULLUN FROUMIGGLGG « hild 007185 3 aniiieesoin

XECUTIVE OIMIMICEES

ol hiloomptold nled,
Vaalla Orvande  Contoar
n7dot

3%

| '——hqp——|l_

Tetaphunes Area Codu Lib ) 320-1981 ° Favmingion, .M,
CLEAN o SILENT ¢ POWER ®
[}
.t July 10, 1973
Ll -
tb" -

Continental Ojl Co.

P, 0. Box 2197

Houston, Tcexas 77001

s A l\‘i: ]

- T o cdma ~Ve "
WWile o U.l'ly £ o ALIND

Goentlemen:

V7ith the Government conivols in effect on price control, we arce unable
to pive, and you ave uniable to receive, hipher prices for your crude

oil and/ox condensate until August 13, 1973, per the regulation,

Weo woukd appreciate, at the first opportunily, to give you a bid for all
of your crude oil and/osx condensatae production we are not presently
purchasing in the San Juan Basin, We would also consider an exchange
of crude oil/condensate,

Our present needs are an additional 5, 000 barrels pex day, AL your
cirlient convenience, we would like to discuss our requiremaoents with
you in order to consummate a feanible trade for hoth partics,

1

Yours very tiuly,
PLAT AU, INC,

o e

wur.. 1t
s YV LR

i Crude OfL Supplies

)

LEASE FURNISH SERVICE(S) INDICATED BY CHECKED BLOCK(S).
. P REQUIRED FEE(S) PAID. s Stﬂqe)
Show to whom, date and address Deliver ONLY COR CERTIFIED MAIL—30¢ (p_ us postag
- where delivered : = to addressee nental O Con : Ty
RECEIP . . .y ~Nicks...
‘ Recodved the sambered article deseribed totow, . ni Mury, . Jerry. A, Nick T NA?
RLGISTERIO NO ST e i_-w‘saﬁiﬁuﬁaﬁn}{nﬁ OF ADURESSTE § Alaif 2lu avi be fitled in}) 'O. Box 2197 &O -
o o CCNTINENTAL ot CO. T &
CLRUIFILD KO ‘("' > L0, 6™ ‘31'37.( iston, Texas 77991
: : PTPINTRERAS I pp el 10 i o8 FooitRAL fEs T
. 5752_1—! ve AR n.mtomlvﬁhﬁts-\&r?mrmv lt;?g;ht:‘?::l:h:w‘\q.r::L\HI:I &“I:c‘:&c. \
INSURED Fo. ‘ ’/ ; R N ¢ A 2. Shu-v:llt: '.’}\L‘.‘;{.'Z.f(c"a‘%‘,e'»'.»‘e{rf%‘.f“""‘ d
+ * -,__) o\ ,, ,y”"‘ T R UL i ,\‘“
e ’ - e — JRESSLE oMLY e e T

"SHOW WHIRE DICIVERLD (only 3f regrstid)

YT R
DATEOTLIVERE -

¢$53=10—T13X-11 JT-108 aro

JUL 151973

RY {antra (an raquired

KO IHSURANCE COVEIRAGE PROVIDED—
NOT FOR IRTEREATIONAL REAIL

(See othear gide)
Qe 1PIOV S ARe



PRTHOLEUM PRODUCKENHY ¢ HEFINERS ¢ MANKETERS

20z

Platea

JFEXECUPIVE O ICLN

108l Hlomap lald ivd,
Vallo Graudu Contap
Farmtngton ,N. M, U740

PLATEAU, INC.

" PO, Moz 108 Parminglon, N,M. B740)

. Felephuner Area Codv LOS [/ B2be192) ©

' ; CLEAN ¢ SILENT » POWER®
P : July 10, 1973
A Amerada Hess -
. PO Box 52
ll .
P

: Galena Park, Texas 77547
i Attention: Mr. B, W, Andrus

; Gentlemens

L
With the Government controls in cffect on price control, we are unable
to give, and yoa arc unable to receive, hipher prices for your crude
oil and/or condensate until August 13, 1973, per the regulation, .

W would appreciate, at the first opportunity, Lo give you a bid for all
of your axude oil and/or condensate prwduction we are not presently

4 purchasing in the San Jusn Basin,¢ We would atso consider an exchange
5§ . of crude oil/condensate,

Our present ncedy are an additional 5, 000 barrels per day, At your
sarliest convenience, wa would like to discuss our requirements with
you in order to consummate a feasible trade for both partics,

2 ]

7
Yours very truly,

: : : ' PLATEAU, INC,

\
\

Pl ] Zxd =
. Wall
PLEASE FURNISH SERVICE(S) INDICATED BY CHECKED BLOCK(S). pr Clp ' ! .
REQUIRED FEE(S) PAID. o ne Crude O1l Supplies
— Show to whom, date and address Oeliver ONLY : r
. where delivered to addressee ' ac)
RECEIPT =~ FOR CERTIFIED MAIL—30c (plus postage)
Recelved the numbered article deseribed below, Sorada Hess , A

REGISTLRED NO.

HATURE OR HAMC OF ACDRESSEE (Alsst wfmars be flled in) ‘
SIGHATURE OR HAME OF ACDRESSEE (Must afuuays be filled in) tns. Mr. B..W. "Andrus..

/', » L s ) ),
GEVCH H L s Cpg) O Box82

CERTIFIED RO,

‘ 576913 ../ SIGNATEREOF ADDRISSLLS AGLNT, IF ANY D 1P CODF O
~ iNsUALD Ko, 7 s/ (7, lena Park, Texas 77547 |7
) 7 A~ 7e \‘/. 4 /' FIONAL SERVICES TUR AUDMIIORAL Reed o w2
| \ 3 L\/{ ’L iyt “Ti Shows fo whem n‘d g:!c (irlutn“d' \!
PP U . - P - - , — - PRI v L dddredsee U
DATL OILIVIREO T SHOW WHERT DLUVIALD (enly if reguested) Y 2 home 1o ahom, date and whete drineted 1<
- y :; R " Witk ,n,;ln‘uf‘,\:nnr..-'r v LA
T ™ (‘ l SapssEr oMY T 30
e~/ 3 >--_\ \_j BRY {axtra loa required)
e34—10—11518-11 347-188  aro i NO INSURANCE COVERAGE PROVIDED— (See other vde)
0 NOT FOR IMTERHATIGHAL KRR toro 110080 ees




FETHOLrUM PRODUCE Y o HEFINKNT » MANHETRNS

EXECUTIVI OIFIrT e

£t A

Plaieat

PLATIEAU, INC.

. ' il Bloomflald 1eud,
£.0, Baw 108 Farmington, N, M, 07401 Valio Grandoe ttaaten
Yelephunet Arva Code bub / 320-1021 S Aot o ® . Farmington, k.M, 07401

; < LCLEAN + SILENT o POWER®
¥ L]
. July 10, 1973
: .
| Benson-Montin-Greer
; 501 Airport Drive
: Farmington, N, Mex, 87401 '
? .
1
i Attention: Mr, Al Greer
| Goentlemens
, ' : :
: With the Government controls in ¢ffect on price control, we are unable
to give, and you are unable to receive, higher prices for your crude
: oil and/or condennate until August 13, 1973, per the vegulatjon,

We would appreciate, at the firat opportunity, to give you a bid for all
! . of your crude oil and/or condensate production we aroe nol'prescatly
purchasing in the San Juan Basin, We would also consider an exchange
of exude oit/condensate,

! Our present needs are an additional 5, 000 bharrots per day, At your ,

! carlicot convenienee, we would fike to discuss our requirements with

§ you in axder to consummalte a feasible L ‘ade for both partics, .
|

i . 1

f Yours very truly,

; ' PLATEAU, INC, -

: T Y

i Pl |r"/46» T —

e Wall

POSY OFFICE DEPARTMENT
OFFICIAL. BUSRINESS

: - . ’
; A er Crude OfL Supplics
< - .
§ /’ —“"“\\ ﬂ'Nl‘;'{: I'IO:I\F‘:I_-'!!:"ES}; r'o“:vom )
0 R e ’ T - {nlus postase)
cod A FOR CERTIFIED MAIL—30. '(‘r)_l_.,; postay
=l FOSTMARK OF DELIVERING OFFICIN >y mson-Mogtllnécrcer i - NG
——— e s e R R i i rcer‘“_- .
o Peint your name amd addeos Below, )'“UN“!l)\“f .}! e eieimas _t_n_-___M r, Al turce
- rosttict adelivees, o 'xmf ;“u' Iarl;jx‘(s“ﬁ‘ '..'II:J(\‘:.-‘I:\ Y a RETURN 0. ) .
SA‘:. :\,L‘;::ll:||“;:u|lnlll".:u'|':::‘II‘:..P‘U‘I‘ I.u‘th; this vl g lmk‘ r'l "' ‘i’ k{’ ) TO L{X}_rp_ortp_rlvc__"_
“i ik ) "--_‘_,--‘ . ,. "_ . i m a ma e —————n D 2P cog[ ] - ;
Ny ., e e amo s m e = 1rminglml: N, M, 874 & b’d )
: 2 SYIANALSERVICES FOR BUDITIONAL Feas \._/
{ g T Shows 1o wiren and ¢ste “:.'".f',,-‘.‘d, E_;:_ t .
! E PLATEAU, INC, _ B oo shenrto uham. Eatc ang wheie drivered i !
S * DES ey Lt Ty LA
™ P, O, Box 108 - Vs ey ) . o |
a , it -10=-73 bbkesar oy e
o Farmington, NM 87401 (Lctter written 7-10-7 KT Laares fax ieagiiad) ‘
CEW) NO IHSURANCE COYERAE PROVIDED—  :Ses crher 1des
--10 KOT 08 INTESNANONAL MAIL C RO 19700 300 aee

Nov. 1y
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P s b R AR i

PETHOLEUM PHODUCKHE ¢ HEFINEHY ¢ MADKRTENS

INC.

87401

PLATISAU,

#,0, ltux 108 Farnfugton, H.H,

EXECULTIVE OFI“1CES

10l tlaomp lald o,
Vallo drande  CLuantos
v : Farmitugton, .M, #7401

DOSESALE o\u T

Yelephonot Areu Cude LUK [/ 22L<1021
CLEAN ¢ SILENT ¢« FOWER®
L]
. July 10, 1973
[
v ’ .
Bceo Inc,
P, O, Box 669
Santa ¥Fe, New Mcexico 87501
Attention: Mr, Bob Bigbee
CGuntlemen: .
!‘ i
ith the Government controls in c¢lfect on price control, we are unable
With the G t trols in clfect trol b1
to give, and you are unabile 1o receive, hiphor prices for your crude
. oil and/or condensiate until August 13, 1973, per the repulation,
We would appreciate, at the fivst opportunily, to give you it bid for all
1 ; y
of your crude oil and/or condennate pioduction we are not presently
purchaging in the San Juan Basin, We would alno conaider an exchange
of cxude oil/condenaate,
: ur pregent needds arve an additional 5, rmrrels per day, L your
. O t ds ave an acddit 15,0001 1 1 At
carliest convenience, we would like to discusys our requirements with
you in ordexr {o consununate a feasible trade for hoth partice,
. . ) | i
Yours very truly, _ .
PLAIN'TEAU, INC,
/// ///{C-— '
_ s . I : '
. \‘- R Y — ~
PLEAS{‘L;'M?M ) A ENENT » Wall '
Ul STAVIGE(S) 15 AYED, BV CHEguen L Rz Aty e . ’
q & (‘.QU'RED ,tm\tw‘lﬁ‘,“"’ w i@ Crude Ol t.’(ll)l)l{(:” '
VoIR UULJHC\, date On["',%“o "w ”‘ ‘ o
i D g gAvEst p— e ——_ oL | FOR CERTIFIED MAIL—30¢ (p!us nDOSm e)
. .E o - — S N i d
Received th ’r:._ f # s - .o Inc. L
I cc;c:njf:‘ e numbere articld W 'n. “Mr,_ Bob. Bigbee_ . L
RIGISTLRID KO, smawmca,u.'l(or,\ooa:squ JJ..- i .:_;s bs g el 1) ‘
. ."' ') /\ (/ O BO}.&() """" NN/
CLRIITID HO. - >l LG ° va'Tm‘E""
. 501
575983 “SIGRATURE oF Ananrslusmz-n :/fm - nta Fe, N, M. usil e
P LD R BODITIC (LI
INSURLG KO, /'/ \._ M o N /', ‘-‘—t;’iat:::\:us ':‘» Hl« e c'vmquv é:
g . . ' Cine PaLSTESe @ bl
o / ¢ &y /- 7‘_}{‘-’!”/,',' A ' g snn-t:::\cm-“dm a?duncle‘(ri‘nll:uutd 2)
DAL E DILI¥IRLO [ stow wke ouma(o (.u,) il '.,-mr. . R g BT e

ULz

LR

€316 1311 . 347108 Gro

et .

NSURANC[ COVERAGE PR{WIDEUM
0 NU ‘NUI £0] [NTERNATIONAL AR

iSee other srde)
«aro 19’30 $e7 406

o tr




ks

FRTHOLLUM rmonsuceng « MHEVINEHE o MARKETENS

PLATISAU, INC.

PO, ftua 108 Farmtngton, N. Y4, n740}
Telophonns  Arva Codoe 400 / RrL-1p8s

CLEAN ¢ SILENT + POWER ®

LXBcurive

OrF1crsy

1ot n Laseina g f

Farmiugtlon,

e July 10, 1973

Gulf Oil Corp,
P, 0, Box 2100
Houston, Texas 77001

Attention: My, J. W. Streit

Goentlamen:
b

With the Government conlrols in cffect on price conirol,

Lo give, and you are unable to receive, highoer prices for your ¢rude

oil incd/or condensate nntil Auguut 13, 1973,

We would appreciate, al the first opporlunity, Lo g

pex the regulation,

of your crude oil ancd/or condennite production we are nol presently

purchivsing in the San Juan Basin, We would also consider an e

of ¢xuda oil/ccmu‘unuatc.

: Our present needs are an additional 5, 000 1 vrels per day, Ay your
carliest convenience, we would like to dincuss our requirements with
you in order to consummale a feasible trade for both paxrtics,

Yours very truly,

PLATEAU, ING,

T

- S,
SERVICE(S) INDICATED DY CHECKED BLOGK(
PLEASE FURNISH 5 REQUIRED FEC(S) PAID,
Deliver ONLY

Show Lo whom, date and oddress Detiver ONLY
) whera delivered addres
RECEIPT . '
Received the numbered article described below. B
' ! 0f AWE (Mwi? aluways be Fihd in
* NATURE Q1 RAME OF ADPRYSHE(
REGISTERED NO. sri‘?vh E‘-i‘n (07 a0p
CLRTIFILO NO. ) CONWL M et ™
* 575917 . &Mm OF AORRLSSYLR BENT, IF ANY

e _— 3 ., |
JNSURLD Ko, = ﬁ .
' ‘ Pl ver ) 7‘17»'&!‘_..____.._.
SHOW WHURE OLLl SLiited). o

DATE OLUVIREO <1 SHOW WiiRE SV Lonly

3

€3518—T1548-10 34I-408 PO

~' //‘?/,""h
Wall )
Crude Oil Supplics

R CERTIFIED MAIL—30 (pl

wldd ntod,

Vallao  Gruaid, Larard g

Me nZOt

we ire unable

1ive you a bid for all

xchange

us postase)

Oil Corp. ] |
: Mr, J, W, Streit

LAY FARINS )

Box 2100 A4S~

Tewr

m, Texas 77001

SERVICES FOR AUIINHAL Fivy

SEows 13 wr0m a8 date donead
Wil LAy fo Slger e e oty

Shows ta whom, ¢3te aitd where deirvered
Poith s pprg 10 a8 "»v.‘f‘r'_e Aly

i N

Vates lee taquired .

{HSURANCE CO\'L-F\:"«G( PHOVIDED—
" N‘O' fOR INTERNATICKAL MAIL

(See other trde)
¢ UPO 18200 387 ase
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PRYHOLEUM PRODUCKN' & HEFINEHS ¢ MANKETEDRS

ATIEAX INC.
Pl L Plates
r.0, hox 1080 Varmington, N.M, p740} N

faleghunur Arod Coda L0 [ S2L-10E]

CLLAN » BILENT ¢ POWER ®

July 10,

1 Getty Oil Co,
Once Allen Coentey
P, O, Bex 1404
Jlouston, Texas 77001
Attention: Mz,

Goentlemen:
}

With the Governmant controls in cffcect on price control,
and you are unithle to receive,
1 oil and/or condensate untit Auguat 13,

to grive,

Weo would appreciate, at the first opportunity, to give you

pXECWIIVE OFIMICES

J081 Bloomfftold #ivd,
Valle (trande Couloap
Farmington ,N. M. 67901

1973

B. B. McNott

we arg unablo

higher prices for your crude
1973,

pexr the regulation,

a bid fox all

of your crude oil and/or condensate pwduection we ave nol prescntly

purchasing in the Son Juan Basin,
of c¢xrude oil/condensate,

Our present neaeds are an additional 5,000 barrels per day,
we would lile to digcuss our requirements with

carliest convenience,

We would also connider an exchange

At your .

you in oxder to consummate a feanible trdde for both parties,

1

Youra very truly,

PLATEAU, INC,

ex/

. REQUIRED FEE(S) PAID

D Show to whon, date and address
where dohvorr‘d

Deliver ONLY
to addreswne

PLEASE FURNISH SE'i:tVICF(S) INDICATED BY CHECKED BLOCK(S),

. RECEIPT

Recelved lhe nunherved article describod bclow

RIGISTIRLO KO,

‘,;/-er-:::'—-»-! / ?..,'.(.//'\"’ 4

JL-\‘A.

CERVIFIED NO,

5?5916 — st"“,Uqfh/- SUSSIUS MGt f.":‘wl.( Py )
INSURLD KO, ey )
' {pld d" » _._._. /:.._LJ / / P / 7’

1 <
DNNLMPLO s “SHOWWHIRE mu.mm Y ,i,TF}T'F)" =

VAR 1&)/3\

smfmum OR HAME OF ADDRISSEE ( ( Nast aranys be FT in)

3y ~18—21348410 J7-108

aro

ARE NELEIN o W 203 date Ecintivd

Wil

r Crude O3 Suppllen

FOR CERTIFIED MAIL—30¢ (nlus poqtnnp\
ty Oil Co, " TR
a: Mr, B, B, McNott_ .

» One Allen Center
O,. BowMOfl ,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,, —

PR ENTAN WA
1ston, Texas 77001

TICAAL SIRH“‘ IL'X AO0ITHINAL H\b

Wh gty L TN e sy 55¢

) 2. Shews 1@ mham, cue wJ whete (elivered
ATR L Ly e e e oy ES¢ o

CRRUATL 0% . e
()] 1nn> !re e mcdl

0 KO IHSUQ‘ -LL cu.m“\f FADYIDED.—
KOD QR IRVEANATIGHAL HRIL

(See orher vide)
C3FD 18103 I8 des .



Ak s A gt s S A

PATHOLEUM PHODUCKHS ¢ HEFINENG ¢ MAIKETENRS

rrrig

BALCUPIVE OFMICEE

J081 Wloomplald Hud,
Vallo Grauds Contar
\ PFarmington,N. M. 87401

per the regulation,

F4e :
PLATIZAU, INC. [{))&f‘;f?@'ﬁ_ il
i YAt 54
£.0, lor 108 Farmington, N, M, 87421 —
Telephonng Arwa Cude (UG J 3rt-1U22 : A @
CLEAN ¢ SILENT ¢ POWER ®
4
. July 10, 1973
\ The Superior Oil Co,
P, O, Box 1521
Houston, Tcexas 77001
Attention: Mr. Jerry R, Jax
-
Gentlemen:
1
With the Government controty in effect on price control, we are unable
to give, and you irre unable to receive, higher prices for your erude
N oil and/oxr condensate until August 13, 1973,

—— E——— e ¢ S e

We would appreciate, at the fivst opportunily, to give you a bid for all
of your crude oil-and/or condensate poduction we itre not presently
purchasing in the San Juan Basgin, We would also consider an exchange

of crude oil/condennante,

Our present needu are an additional 5, 000 barrels per day., At your .
carliest convenience, we would like to digscung our requirements with
you in oxder to consummate a feasible trade fox both partics,

3

Yours very truly,

PLATEAU, INC,

P4

PLEASE FEJ—FINISH SERVICE(S) INDICATED BY CHECKED BLOCK(S).
REQUIRED FEE(S) PAID.

M Show to whom, date aiuck address

where dolwerod
RECEIPT
» Recefved rhc nnmbered article deseribed below,

RLGISTERED NO, SIGNATURE OR NAME OF ADCRESSEE \M-ul aleays b ﬁth in)

Spearad. Ol (o

S! i'\lU“Ol’ AUDRLSSEUS AGENT, IF ANY

R gl 18
ISURE HO. h
I / / ”, / )
—— 4 e /<, / gl

‘{ SHOW WHERL BLUVERD (u.l_) Ui r(,':rml)

Deliver ONLY
to addressee

CIRTIFILO RO,
75922

DATE DLUIVIRED

.- ‘e
L "_:..':j
A Y s

€33 == 71815-11 JHi-4u8 «ro

s

Vall
Crude OIl Suppllen

A CEPTIFIED MAH.»—30. (pus. nostage)

N

/"‘*"\
/\A. NI\,,

ar Oil “Co.
o °f.‘ Jerry R. Jax_

1, Box 1521

.{‘SL, Texas 7700}

i geRyIcEs 1o PRIURI TR AN T \ .
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0

PR

PR

#.0. fax 108
Yolephnnesr Area

b e

PLATIEAU, INC.

Favalngton, NoM, #7401

PETHOLY IA 1t nUlinirt o NrEFIHERE ¢ MANKKTENA

EXIECUTIVIE OFIMICES

1021 Mlovm)plold Blod,
Valle CUrandoe Cantor
Farmington,&. M, 07401

Cude 4008 [/ S2L-108E

CLEAN # BILENT ¢« POWER®

’

July 10, 1973

Sun Oil Co,
207 So, Detroit Avenue
Tulsa, Oklahoma 74102

Attention: My, Donald M, Shields

Gentlemen:

With the Covernment conlroly in effcect on price control, weare unable
to prive, and you axe unable to receive, higher prices for your crude
oil .md/or condenuvate until Augunt 13, 1973, per the rt;'ulntu)n.

We would appreciate, at the firat opportunity, to give you it bid for all
of your crude oil and/or condensite pwduction we are not presently
purchaging in the San Juan Basin, We would also consider an exchange
of crude oilfcondennate, :

Quy present needs are an additional 5, 000 barrels per day, At your
carlicol convenicneye, we would like to digcusn our requiremaenta with
you in order to consummate a feanible trade for hoth partics,

{
Yours very truly,
’ : PLATEAU, INC.
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, } CLEAN o HILENT s POWER®
; [
, - July 10, 1973
: ‘ . Tennecco Oil:Co, ' ' .

P, O, Box 2511
Rouston, Texas 7700)

: Alicention: Mr, Allepn F, Ernst
i b't'
Gentlemoen:

i L
r

| With the Government controly in effect on price conlrol, we are unable
! to give, and you are unable to reccive, higher prices for your crude
oil and/or condenunte until August 13, 1973, pexr the regulation, c e

We would approeciate, at the firosi opportunity, to give you a bid for all
of your crwic oil and/ox condensatle pwduction we are not presently
purchaging in the San Juan Basin, We would also consider an exchange

of erude oil/condennate,

Our present nceds are an additional 5, 000 barvels per day, At your
cirrlicnt convenience, we would like Lo discusa our requivemeaents with
you in order to conswmmate a feanible trade for bhoth partics,

4
Yourys very truly,

PLATEAU, INC,
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Union 76 Division: Western Region

Union Oil Company of California
Union Oil Center, Box 7600, Los Angeles, Cahforma 90051

Telephone (213) 486 6471 ¢ 486-6473

ﬁﬂ[ﬁ]ﬂ 76 m] C0S-479

Howard K. Said July 23, 1973

Manager of Crude Oif Supply

Linn M. Kelieher

Supervisar, Crude Cil Supply

Plateau, Inc.
P. O. Box 108
Farminagton, New Mexico 87401

Attn: Mr. Cleo E. Wall

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of July 10, 1973 in which you
expressed an interest in purchasing or exchanging crude
oil and/or condensate from the San Juan Basin.

We are sure that you are familiar with our situation in

that area. We do not have sufficient crude or condensate
"there to take care of our own requirements and therefore,

are not in a position at this time to offer you any encourage-

ment with respect to obtaining supply from us.

Very truly yours,

T e i

HKS:pg

ccy L. R, Williams
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4
July 10, 1973

\ Union Oil Co. of California .
Union Oil Centerx '
Los Angeles, California 90017

Attontion: Mr, H. J. Said
o

H
With the Government controls in effect on price control, we are unable
to prive, and you are unable to receive, hipher prices for your crude
oil and/or condenuate until August 13, 1973, poex the repulation,

We would appreciate, at the firat opportunity, to give youa bid for all
of your crude oil and/or condensate produdtion we are nol preaently

purchasing in the San Juan Basin, We would also consider an exchinge

of crude oil/condensale,

Oux present ncedy axre an additional 5, 000 barrels per day, At your
carlicnl convenicnce, we would like to discuss our requiremaoents with
you in order to consummate a feasible trade for both partics,

1

Youxrn very truly,

PLATIEAU, INC,
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July 23, 1973

Mr. Cleo E. Wall
Plateau, Incorporated

DVrad ALOL o T 1NN
£C56 V1I1xCe€ BUR aud

Farmington, Wew Mexico 87401

Dear Cleo:

This is in reply to your letter of July 10, 1973, wherein you
expressed an urgent need for additional volumes of condensate and
crude oil for your San Juan Basin refinery.

As you know El Paso has no new sources of supbly and does not
anticipate any increase in the forseeable future of additional
production of crude and condensate from its vresent sources. Therefore,
ve will make no redetermination of wvolumes of crude and condensate to
our customers at this time.

If any significant change in our supply situation comes about your
desires will be considered along with those of our other San Juan Basin

customers.

Yours very truly,

EL PASO NATURAL GAS COMPANY

K. H. Brown
Natural Gas Liquids Department

EHB:gr
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CLEAN ¢ BILENT ¢ POWLR ®

l o : July 10, 1973

-

; ' El Paso Natural Gas Co.
: ‘ P, O, Box 1492
. El Paso, Texas 79978
i |
i Attention: Mr. Ed Browni .
P Gentlemen:
! ' |
Wiih the Government controls in effect on price control, we are unable
3 o to pgive, and you arc unable to receive, hiphaer prices for your crude
. b oil and/or condensale untit August 13, 1973, per the regulation,
f We would appreciate, at the first opportunily, to give you d bid for alk
i of your crude oil and/or condensate production we ave not prescntly
: purchasing in the San Juan Basin, We would alvo congider an exchange
; of crude oil/condensate,
1
; Our present needs arce an additional 5, 000 barrels per day, At your
) carlieat convenicnce, we would like to divcuns our requirements with
you in order to consummate it feasible trade fox both partics,
L % ' | {
Yours vexy truly, .
i | . PLATEAU, ING,
VAZan iV dnade ¢ .
X Wall, \
PLEASE FURNISH SE%‘QSE‘:?& 6@&\5&:2/\% CHECKED BLOCK(S), R CERTIFIED MAIL—30¢ (plus postage)
: \Slhow to whom, date and address ' Deliver ONLY aso Natural Gas Co. Vol
‘ ._J whera delivered to addressee _Mr..Ed Brown ...
RECEIPT . Box 1492 /
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April 25, 1973

Platcau, Inc,
P. 0. Box 108
Farmington, New Mexlico 87401

Attention: Mr, Cleco E. Wall

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your Inquiry of April 18, 1973, concernjng our
productiocn from the Hospah Field, McKinley County, New Mexico,

The bulk of our Nospah product jon 1s Jow gravity crude and

we doubt 1f this type of crude would be suitable for your
refinery, At the present time, we are sclling the erude to
Shell 0il Compaiy and wve are using these barrels as an exchange
for Alaskan ciniv oil for our Alaskan refinery,

We shalt oo p yor o mind 1 ‘we have any additional crude oil
or condensule for sale or cxchange in the fhiture.

Very truly yours,
g e
I, L. BURTON
HLB:pe
ce:  HMr, Jack Pearce

Tenoro Cruwde 011 Co,
MldIand, ‘Texas

TIN 2248 nunn
TELEY: 76.200U1
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Farmington, Now Mexico

g Dear Cleo:

the crude from another source.

@ Thomas D, Brunctt
Representative
Crude 041 Trading Department

nce
ST g

Aprll 12, 1973
3 Mr, GCleo E. Wall
&l Platcau, Inc,
’ Sk Box 108 .

Wastern Hamisphare Potroloum Division
Continental O Compiny

PO Bar2103?

Mos s desas, 77001

I RTPFLARTR |

Confirming our tclephonc discussion of Contincental's production
in the Four Corners arca that could be available to your plant,
Continental now is using all of this crude to supply Corntinental's
refining needs on the West Coast or Plateau is presently recedving

If we can be of further assistance, please don't hesitate to call,

— s

K e ——— - —— - oy i+ - 2.+ = oot
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Mr. Cleo ¥, Wall
Platcau, Inc,
P. 0. Box 108
:Farmington, New Mexico 87401
Dea¢ Cleo:
Receipt is aclknowledpgoed of your letter dated April 18, 1973, addressed
to Mr., J. ¥, Streit-and dinquiring about the poessibility of purchase,
trade or e¢xchange of production in the Four Corners area,
Production from the area you are Interested in comes under the jurisdiction
of Gulf 0f1 Company - California, aad therefore your letter, with copy of
this one, has been forwarded to Mr, 0. H. Cloud, Manager -~ Crude 0il and
Product Supply, with the request that he reply to your inquiry.
Very truly yours, P
’ (‘ Y -
%Axw N 7 //;,.,;.o J
A7, L g S
D. L. Williams
DLW:uth
cc: Mr. 0. I, Cloud, Manager (W/Attachment)
wll 011 Company - Californla
Crade Git wnd Product Supply
P, 0, Box 540064
Tous Angicles, Californla 90054
_ .Si.d{ng
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Apvil 24, 1973

.3, HORLGH
Viea President

Mr. 0. L. Garrclson, President
Plateau, Inc,

P. 0. Box 104

Farnlngton, New Mexico 87401

Dear Carrys

Thank you for your lctter of April 18 regarding the
possibility of working oul an arrangoment involving
a supply of crude oil, Your tetter is being passcd
along to Mr. Allen o Ernst, whose depavtmwent has
the responsibilily for such matlers. 1 am sure you
will hear from him soon,

I personally am no lounger invalved diréctly in crude
supply watters:, 1 have a new assignment handling
Tenneco VIl'L relations with the Federal Agencies on
oil matters, 1 wvill tell you more about it when I sce
you, which 1 hope will be soon,

Best regards,
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Hoewsion Montin Greer

Bivdoeye, Tlenry

Brannan, M. 3., Jr,

Byron O Goarp.

Cohtaning alting Ca,
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Carr, Vi, )2,

Chircss Oil Co,

Clintan Qil Co,

Colorado Platean

Contineatul Ol Cao,

Crovi Central Petrolewn Corp,
D¢l Mor Petroleain Inc,
Delaware Apache Corp,

Depro fng,

Dupan, Tom O1l Co,

2V Paso Natural Gas CGo,
Flenbozen, Denjnin

Jolliott Oi)
Whoe Boalfe v OO0
Fleteher, C, W,
Fort Colling Connolidated
Gramps Picld

Griavens Oil Co,

Nolmes, J. W,

Husky Oil Co,

Karchimer, Rone

Kendall, David
Keonedy, bdward G,
Timbell O Co,

Koeh Industricn

I, VO Corparvafion
Marathon Ol Co,

Martin Oil Gan Ca,
Moelluph, Jevome P Annoc,
Noerrvion Baylens

Merrion, J, Grepory

NMaohil (nl Carp,

Johey My ceres Db Ca,
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Ouhorne, 1itl
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Reynoldy, Noel

S Dritling Co,

Shaar Atan Onl G,

Shell Ol Co,

Stnunany, Thetlma

Sketly Oil Co,

Slauphter, Orville 5, Jr,
Slhiyton, 17l

HSoutihrern Un ion Vrad, Cuo,
Houthw oot Prodaction

Sun Ojl Ca,

Taylor, lLoyd

Tennceo Qil Co,

Texan Inc,

Union 26 Diviaion

Union Texas Petroleurn Corp,

Warney, R, W,
Wentern Crade Oil Ine,
Woosley, Jamens 12,
Wynn Ol Co,

Yaffey, 1arold A,
Yaockey, Frank
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EXHIBIT 1V
(1 Page)




EXHIBIT V
Consisting of 13 pages

Crude Oil & Condensate Purchases

41° Gravity & Up

September, 1972 - August, 1973

l Bbls, /Mo. Bbls, /Day
H

l September, 1972 132,042 4401
: October 107,495 3467
* November 130, 317 4343
December 150, 283 4847
| Januaryv, 1973 122,282 43G%e
! Februavy 100, 512 3589
March 103, 895 3351
April 138, 959 4631
May : 127, 100 - 4100
June 107, 607 ‘ ’ 3586
July 106, 040 3420
: August 130, 459 4208
48, 245

Weighted Average Runs to the Still - 41° Gravity and Up

Scptember, 1972 - August, 1973 - 4020 Bbls, /Day
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w__““u_“_mwwwya.o“,THRU 4349 712+14 __Jw,n.,N,«"aﬂ; '
Bk 0 THRU 449 982420 ST T
o  _u45.0 THRU 45.9 99048 f W
t 46+0 THRU 463 25136417 ’ T
T — 47.0 THRU 479 15904011
: 48,0 THRU 4849 1516952 e T T T T
;Hkﬂ_“"“m“n¢w_“w__49.o_ THRU 4949 71932 : ,
' 50.0 THRU 50e9 1,392¢72 T T T g
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; 2.0 THRU 52:9 15,577.01 B k
ST 53,0 THRU 5349 34800 34 ' ; ,
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E"_Uw,“,”_”m,_u_ﬁm“hss.o CTHRU 5549 3577132 ‘ .
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6500 THRU 659 74338 j
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" GRAVITY CRUDE OIL LISTING 7777 PAGE 001
"DATE  JULY 1973 e {

l - T RANGE NET BBLS .
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T 41,0 THRU &1.9 2, 659}'5?7‘3:’”' ;1;/ o
42,0 THRU 4249 2,78%eg4 )y §5°7 y

43,0 THRU 4349 1,659.27 | N B

440  THRU 4449 _1,251¢84%4 o o o
4540 THRU 4549 15615018 : "

4640 THRU 4649 437456 o
47,0 THRU 479 1419469 :
4840 THRU 4849 1,525+21
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4940 THRU 4949 91983
5040 THRU 50.9 1423143 S
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i B2e0 THRU 529  2,178e41 ‘
53+0 THRUY 53,9 2,604091
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. B4e0 THRU 549 3s611+09 s
5540 THRU 65549 3,092041
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5840 THRU 5849 20,035e70 l
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62+0 THRU 6249 5,462185 ,

53:.0 THRU 83:.¢9 %;2398:45 T oTrmmmmm TN
o o ~ 64¢0 THRU 649 30167427
T T 6540 THRU 6509 1571063
6640 THRU 6649 232074 . -

67+¢G° THRU 6749 206180

6840 THRU 689 392426
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 GPAVITY CRUDE OIL LISTING
DATE
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4240

434G
b4 40
45.0
4640
4700
4840
49.0
0.0
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5440

5540

5640
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58¢0
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6740
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6$9.0
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 RANGE
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THRU
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THR
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hZe9

43+9
44,9
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4649

47 +9
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4949
509 o
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55.9
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5749
58.9
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65¢9

66149

67 ¢S
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6949
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1973

NET BBLS
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BL2¢58
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1557604

1,128+99
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" 1,3254+96

212554 64
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___GRAVITY CRUDE OIL LISTING PAGE 001

DATE MAY 1973

: 5 o RANGE NET BBLS S
P ~ ,
i
P

ALHAN S N e

T 81,0 THRU O 4149 2,949043
.. 4240 THRU 429 45736496
43¢0 THRU. 439 1,911+58

44¢0 THRU 449 2,830458
45:0 THRU 4549 221764
4640 THRU 4649 1,257+88
4740 THRU 4749 25253499
T < bW 5 &R &

3 KE e 3 -5 $a B a0
= YOy REREARY) A A B [E ¥ AR R ¥ ] - s

T 4940 0 THRU 4949 59267470 | i
50+0 THRU 509 1565827 o R R

P

DTTTITITTT T 88,0 THRY 619 65042 j
iw,<..muﬂw_"H_Nﬂ_"..“52°° THRU 6249 2s149+07
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6310 THRU 639 45126093 o
6440 THRU 6409 4s264+34 , .
6540 THRU 6545 25980:47 C T
6640 THRU 6649 15099408
TSI 6740 THRU 6749 12472048
6840 THRU 689 206407 : t }

" 7040 THRU 709 192414 S T




GRAVITY CRUDE

DATE

APRIL
RANGE
THRU 41.9
THRU 429
THRU 4349
THRU 44,9
THRU 4549
THRU 4649
THRU 4749
THRU 48,9
THRU  49.9
THRU  50.9
THRU Bil.e9
THRU 52.9
THRU 5349
THRU 54.9
THRU 55.9
- THRU B4:9
THRU 57.9
" THRU 589
THRY  HY.9
THRU 60+9
THRU 61.9
THRU  62.9
THRU &3.9
THRU 6449
THRU 659
THRU 6649
THRU 679
THRU 6849
THRU 6949
THRU 70.9
THRU 71.9
THRU 7249

OIL LISTING

1973

o PAGE™ 7001

NET BaLS

T4,561480
2s298042
4,014487

22060194

] 53821
10118433
1, 864450

29342154

wh o

1)#6“03&)
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55,9294 26
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GRAVITY "CrLUE OIL LISTING PAGE 001,
DATE MARCH 1973 H
RANGH JeETYT aug o EY
%140 THRU 4149 1)515002 | [
42 «C THRU 4269 1526463 :
4340 THRU 4349 900+ 48
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4540 THRU 459 71447 ™ 2?
46¢0 THRU 4649 15270014 7@ ¢
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GRAVITY CRUDE GIL LISTIwg PAGE 004
DATE  FEBHUARY 1973

RANGE NET 88Ls
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GRAVITY CRUDE OJIL LISTING

DATE

~~

JANUARY
RANGE
THRU 41,9
THRU 4249
THRY 43,9
THRU 4449
THRU 459
THRU 46,9
THRU 479
THRU 4849
THRU 49,9
THRU 50.9
THRU 61,9
THRU 52.9
THRU 53,0
THRYU B4.9
THRU 5549
THRY 5649
THRU 57.9
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THRU 61.+9
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GRAVITY CRUUE UIL LISTING PAGE 001
DATE  UECLMBEK 1972
3
. . -
; 4140 THRU 41,9 45683037 N
3 4240 THRU 4P.9 hr798.41
P 4340 THRU 4349 4s 745448 }
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' 68+¢0 THRU 68549 80111
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LA Ty b —~ mever -
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f GRAVITY CRUDE OIL LISTING :
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PLATEAU, INC,

RECAP OF CHARGE STOCK

, j VOLUME AND QUALITY

k AUGUST 28, 1972 - SEPTEMBER 2, 1972

[ R R I S

' o
Date Volume, B/D Gravity, API ‘

o
E DY

VST S

August 28, 1972 5190 56.8

Bt

29 5175 55,6

30 5220 56.0

A S AL I

31 5220 55.9

September 1, 1972 5345 , 57.2

G AR s

2 | 5450 58,4

Avg. 5267 56,7
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STATE OF NeW MEXICO

OFfice of the Attarney G eneral
DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE
P. O. BOX 2246

Seanta Ife, N a1, BY501

DAVIO (. NORVELL

OLIWVER g, PAYNE
ATTORNEY GCENERAL

DEPUTY A3 TORNEY GENERAL

OPINION No. 73-50
of
DAVID I,. NORVELL
Attorney General Jdune 25, 1973

By: Oliver E. Payne
Deputy Attorney General

To: Mr. A. L. Porter, Jr,.
Secrctary-Director
0i1 Conservation Commission
Post Office Box 2088
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Faetg:

Plateaug Inc, is a petroleun producer, refiner andg
marketer with its executive offices, and a full
accounting office, in Farmington, New Mexico. Its
refinery is located approximately 1 1/2 miles Southeast
of Bloomfield, New Mexico. Plateau is a New Mexico
c¢orporation and ig & subsidiary of Suburban Propane Gag
Corporation located in New Jersey. Plateau has applied
for g preference in the sale of state royalty oil
bursuant to Sections 7-11-57 througn 7-11-63, N.M.S.A.,
1953 Comp. (P.S.).

Question:

Is Plateau, Inc. an independently owned and operated
refiner within the meaning of Section 7-11-58, supra,
8o that it qualifies for a preference in the sale or
state royalty oil?

Conclusion:
znc. usion

Yes.,
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HMr, AL L, Porter, Jp, . June 25, 1973
Page 2 .+ No, 73-50
Analgsis:

Section 7—11~57, sunra

> States as follows:
"The burpose of this get [7-12

assist small business enterprise.yithin the state by
encouraging the estadlishment a

nd operation orf

"Small businegg® is defineg in Section 7-11

"An independently owned and operateq concern
primarily engaged in petroleun refining when it
does not have more than thirty thousand [30,000]
barrels ber day of crude oll Capacity from owned
or leased facilities,”

-5 .
58, supra, to be:

: Beyond question Plateau, Inc, is engaged brimarily in
petroleunm refining. The documentation furnished by this Cumpany
also establishes that the Capacity or itg refinery is
pbes day, Depending on

5200 barrelsg

the type or charge stoey available, the
thruput Sometines éXceeds thisg ctapacity but is considerably less
than thirty thousand bap

question whethep Plateau, Ine, is an
1ndependently owned and ope i Certainly it is
1 crude o1l production
of its relinery requirements, This
appears cleapr from the Affidavit of Mr. Cleo E, Wall, Manager of

s See in this connection
Docket No. o1 137-72 (1973).

This leaves us
Plateau, Inec, exists
Corporation, 2 New Je

with this question:

i Does the fact tpat
as a subsidiavy of 8

uburban Propane Gas-

rsey corporation, render the former
incapable of being an

and operated refinery
ction 7-11-58, supra?

Berkey v. Thirq Ave. Ry. Co,,

independently owned
as that term 1s defined in Se

As Mr., Justice Cardozo said in
244 Ny, 84, 155 N.E. 58
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Mr. A. L. Porter, Jr. June 25, 1973
Page 3 ’ " No. 73-50

"The whole problem of the relation between
parent and subsidiary corporations is one that
is still enveloped in the nmists of metaphor.%

We do know, however, that a subsidiary and parent corporation
may have independent existence. International Order v, Fridia,
Tex. Civ. App., 91 S.W.2d 404 (1936). It is not enough %o call
for adjudicating two corporations to be in legal effect one and
the same that the parent corporation owns most or all of the
stock of the other. The mere fact that the stockholders of
two corporations are the same does not of itself make the
subsidiary corporation a mere instrumentality of the parent
corporation. Perlman v. Great States Life Ins. Co., Colo. 436
P.2d 124; Di Re v. Central Livestock Order Buying Co., 246 Minn.
279, 74 N.W.2d 518.

iMany circumstances must be considered in overcoming or
failing to overcome the indicia of separate entities. Sameness
of members, officers and objects, and the absence of distinct
interests are indicia of agency or identity. Pan Pacific Sash
and Door Co. v. Greendale Park, Inc., 166 Cal. App.2d 652,
333 P.2d 802; Republic-Iranscon Industries, Inc. v. Templetcn,
Miss., 175 So.2d 185. Conversely, differences in officers,
objects or conduct are indications of separate recognizable
entitles, Wade & Wade v. Central Broadcasting Co., 227 Iowa
427, 288 N. W, 441,

VWhere a parent corporation exercises its control over its
subsidiary, not as a majority stockholder in the usual and
normal manner in due course of business, but to such an extent
that the subsidiary has become a mere instrumentality or adjunct
in its business, or the properties or affairs of the two corpora-
tions have become so inextricably intertwined that 1t 1s impracticable
to identity one from the other, then the parent corporation and the
subsldiary are ordinarily treated as one entity. Powell, Parent
and Subsidiary Corporations, Chapter 6 (1931).

The test then 1s whether there is submergence of independent
management of the subsidiary by its own directors due to direct
management by the principal corporation. Kingston Dry Dock Co.
v. Lake Champlain Transportation Co., 31 F.,2d 265. You must look
to see if the property rignts or the two corporations are so
commingled and their affairs so intimately. related in management
as to render it apparent that they are, in fact and intent, one
and the same. H. E. Brigpgs & Co. v. Harper Clay Products Co.,

150 Wash. 235, 272 P, 962.
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No. 73-50

Applying these "tests" to Plateau, Inc. ye find that the
indicia of separateness considerably outweigh those of Sameness
of identity, Suburban Propane, the parvent ¢orporation, is
concerned chiefly with wholesaling and retailing liquefied
petroleum gas on the East Coast, Sone ninety percent of its
revenues are genérated througn this facet of its operatiion.
Suburban also maintains an exploration office in San Antonio,
Texas, the primary interest of which is in finding natural gas
Sources for various small gasoline

¢ plants, Plateau's manager
states that its bPresident sets the policies for refining and
marketing by Plateau, Inc.

Rased on the information fufnished this

office, which we
assume is factual, it is our co

nclusion that Platecau, Inec. is
an independently owned and operategq refinery within the meaning
of Section 7-11~58, supra.

CAVID L. NORVELI
Attorney General

By fa%zz /C/(?('{C(./
OLIVER K, PAYNL/
Deputy Attorney General
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May 16, 1973

Mr, A, L. Porter, Jr,

Dircector

Neoew Mexico Oil Conscervation Commission

12, O. Box 2088

Santa e, New Mexico 87501

Re:  Application for Preference to Purchasing

Now Mexico State Royalty Oil Pursuant
1o the Provisions of §§ 7-11-57, N, M.S. A.
1953 Comp, (Repl. Volo 2, 1971 Pockel Supp. )
ET.810,

Dcar Mr, Porter:

Platcau, Inc,, a New Mexico corporation, hereby makes its application for o
preference Lo purchase New Mexico State royalty oi) Lo operate it's refincry at full
capacity, ’

1. The full name and address of the applicant jo:

Platcau, Inc,
P, O, Box 108
Farmingtlon, Ndéw Mexico 87401

The principal office of Pliatean, Inz. is located at 1921 Old Bloomficld Raoad,
. Farminpton, New Mexico 87401,

2,  Plateau, Inc, refinery is located approximately 1 1/2 miles southeast of
Bloomfickd, Noew Mexico,

3. Plateau, Ing, is not affilinted with any ofher potroleum refinery althouph we
are wholly owned subsjdinry of Suburban Propiaae Gous Corp., Whippauy,
N_(E\V J crsey,

Suburban P ropane mainly in wholesaling and reliailing of LY phe on the et
coasl,  Approximately 905 of the revenue of Suburban is gencerated throueh
piden of T, the remaining 10% i pencrated  between vaceions sl s erviee
compuinics which (hey own and the ofl aod svceleting division in which Plhotcan
i part of, Subicban maintames an exploration office in San Antonio, ‘Fesas
in which they are anainty interested o Tinding nataral pag sotrees for varvious
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smatl natural gasoline plants in which they have an interest in,

L ke

tain n full accounting office in Farminpgton, New Mexico, and operate
independently of Suburban Propanc's main office, M»r, 0, L., Garrctson,
President of Platesu, Ine,, js slso one of the opiginal founders of the
Company and he iz our Chicef Exccutive Officer and sets the policies for
refining and marvketing for Platcan, Inc,, Dy vivtue of the statute,

Platcau, Inc, is entitled to preference for State royally oil a8 stated in the
law,  "Ihe purposce of this Acl is Lo assist small business enferprises
within the State by enconriging the establishment in operations of petroleinn

Plateay, Inc, is the only refinery ownaed by Saburban Propanc and we main -

refineries in having an adequate supply of refinery charpe stocks through
granting a preference to such petroleum refineries in' o sule of State royvaltly

oil accruing from public 0il and gas leases, !

For approximately ciphlteen months, Plateau, Ine, has roade nuimcerons

attempts to purchase refinery stock from the producers in the Four Corners
Arce that would mecet our refinery necds,

Attached is Exhibit 1 which shows letlers stating that oil is not available to
usg from certain major oil compianices,

Attached is 10xhibit 2, an affidavit, stating (hat various compinics of which we
have contacted by phone and the rersons that have been given (o us as ta why
the crude oil and condensate is not available for sale or exchange,

It is our intentl to request royally oil to meet sales demandyg Lo our vefinery
capicity. [Lis not the infent of the law to grant royalty oil for the expansion
of 2 refinery for future sales,

The capacity of Plateau Refinery is 5200 barrels per day,  Altached is
Exhibit 3, showing varieus days in which we have chagpred or excecedod the
rated capacity, The Refinery is so desipned that durinp coertain times of the
yueity, depending ontthe type of charpe stock aviajlable, we are able to fuive a
thruput of move thioe 5200 barrelys pere day,

Exhibit 4 tists the producing companics from which we presently parchase ;
atl ol owy crude oil and condensale charpe gstoek,  Also, attached is Fshihit
from Fanuary of 1972 thea December, 1972, showing, by peavities, the mumber
of barrvels of crade oil and condensate purchased by the applicant,

Duce to the 'desipgn of e Refinery, we are able to ceonomically charpe anly
crude oil with o H pravity and up. At the present thme, we are mantttacimrinn
Premitn mid Repubar pasoline, Kerosene, Dicsel and Residual (ot for

Tuet oil), You wall note that we ave parchasing all the way from 1H, 000 1o
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24,000 bharrels per month of crude oi), 40 gravity and below, These purdhiases
arc [rom cormpanies from which we are purchagsing amajor parl of our raw
materinl needs that have dunl completed wells or degsive to have one purchaser

for the entire production in the arca,

The tetal purchases for 1972 was 5231 barrels per day, The charge stock
thiat we purchasced darving this period available to the Refinery was 415673

barrcls per day,

W are requesting 1200 barrels per day of State royalty oil,  In Northwest
New Mexico, approsimately 150 basrels per day of crude oil and/or condensate

is produced, .

In Exhibit 635 enclosced oll ficlds in Northwest New Mexico in which we
purchose all or a major part thereof, This request for 1200 barrels is bhased
on the fact that we need 600 to 700 barrels per day additional for charge stock
inventory for the low production during the summoer monthyg,

Enclosed is Ixhibit 7 - A graph showing our tolal purchasces by months in 1972,
the amount of charge stock 419 gravity and up, and our desired charge rite of
5200 bavrels ner dav.,

The ficlds which the applicant belicves offer potential refincery charge stock

supply arc:

a,  Vacuum Aho - Reoel - Lica Countly, Now Mexico

b, Viacuwn Abo - North -~ Liea Counly, Noew Moexico

¢ Emipire~-Abo ~ Lea County, New Maexido

d. Bapley-Poenmm-North ~ Liea County, New Mexico

¢, Chaveroo-San Andres - Chaver County, Now Mexico
f. Caprock Queen - lddy County, New Mexico,

It is the intent of the applicant to trade the crude oil and/or condensate in
Souibrcast New Moexico for the fype and grade oil and/oe condennnte that n
our Refinery needs and made available to us ba Northwest New Mosiico on o

HESRS N

voluime or vatue basis in accordance with the provisions of Article 7-11-60,
NMSA, 1953 Com., (Reply, Vol 81971 Pocket Supp, ).

After the Ol Commission and State Land Office approval of any tredes, the
crude oil and condensate in Novthwest New Mexico will be transported by truck
or pipetine into one Bloomficld Refinery,

Nun rous nepotiations are now beingg dizcunsed with various major independent

st eyl nvwelew “\‘nl AW vy
gradieiireiet, e AR ISERANL A SR
)

0y .

producersin the area fo oeel oune Reting ry v

The Applicant reapectively reqoests thatl the O Concervation Convnission
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Mr., A, . Porter, Jdr,
May 16, 1973 - ’
C"Jll(illlﬂ‘ll - Pagpe 4 1

immediately process our applicatlon for the purchasing of New Mexico
State royalty oil,

Yours very truly,

PLATIAU, INCG,

Cleo I3, Wall .
Manager of Crude Oil Departiment

CIEW/oih
Adtachnments as mentioned above

ce: Mr, Alex J. Armijo
Commissioner of Public Liands
Santa Fe, New Mexico

STATI: OF New Mexico )
) ss,
COUNTY O San Junxu }

I, Cleo ., Wall, Manager of Crude Oil Départment of PLATEAU, INC,
voerify that ail documents” included in the application of Platcau, Inc, for the preference
in sale of New Mexico State oil reflects all the lnformation in our Company records
af our nwiin office in Farmington, New Mexico, that theso statements in this applicition
arc true and correct to the best of my knowledge,

Cleo Jo, Wall
The forepoting insirument was acknowledped before me this " day of
e i e e e W by -
- sg«*'

a New Mexico corporation, un behalt of said corporation,

Notary Public

My Gomiuinnion espires:
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EXHIBIT II - Attached (o the
letter of Application

AVIIDAVIT

STATE OF Mew tdezica ) .
“r

COUNTY OF  San Jian )

T
.

Cleo Fo Wall, after bheing duly deposed and sworn upon his oath states:

This Affidavit is mucde in support of Plateaa's application for preference to
purchasce Hew Mezico State royalty oil on helatf of lateau, Ine,

During the smonth of March, 1973, T alked to My, Jim Damewoad, Wopresentiative
of the Crude Ofl Purchiase and Sales Scection of Amoco Prod, Co,, Denver,
Colarado, in our ceffort to purchase production from their Tocito Doine Penn

(D) teases locited approzimately twenly miles south of Shiprock, Mow Mezico,

I was advised by Mr, Dangwood that this oil is presently sold to Standaed O

of Calitornia ond shipperiio the West Coast vin the Four Corners Pipeline,

I then trdked to My, Do D, Ostrom, Manager of Oil Producers and baehangoe
Depariment of Standard Oil Co. of California, San Francizceo, California, 1o

the pusaibility of our purchasing this ‘Tocite Dome Penn (D} oil in exchanpge Tor
haavier cruade oil which we are unable to use i our Refinery, Mro Ostrom
advised that this oil was (raded on wi exchange basis witho Gulfl Oil Co, .
From March thru May 9, 1973, we have been in continuous contact with

Mir. D, l.. Wilhiam:s, Direcltor of Crude Ol Purchiasces and Sales, Gulf Ol Co,,
Mr. R. M, Weise, Manager Foreign Crude Ol and Contracl

FHouston, T exas,
Mianiger

Administration, Gulf Oil Co,, ITouston, Texas and Orrin J1. Cloud,
of Crude Oil And Product Supply Department of Gull Oil Co., Los Anpeles,
In attempting te make someae type of a purchase or exchange of arude

California,
To date, wa have

oil in the Tocito Dome Penn (D) teases {or heavier erude oil,
been unsucceessful in making an exchanpge for this production,

I have contacted Mr, Damewood  with Arnoco Production, into the poasibilily
of our reacguiring certain leases in which we lost to a broker several yoears
apo and the broker at the present time is selling in the open market to various
refineries, We havorbeon unsuceessfal o veacquiring these leasern,

In ¥ebruary, 1973, I tallkked with Mr, B, J, Henry, Jro, Manaper of North
American Supply, Atlantic Richficlkd Co,, of the possibility of our Company
purchasing of certain oils producaed in the Horse Shoe Gallup Ficld, San Juan
County, ‘Fhis oil would be used Tor exchanpge purposes, Vo date, we hivve been

unsuccessful in consumnmiating a tyade as this production is tied to Shell's pipe-

ino,

In April, 1973, 1 talked to Mr, AL P, Prasit, Vice President of Southeen thyjon
Gas Co. for the purdhase of their main line drip in Northwest New Mexico,  ‘T'o
date, we have heen unanhle to consunnmate o teade with Soatheen Union, 1 s
theiv desire to continue their present marketing arrimpement,
February, 19735, Tialled with Meo D, Ry Wall, Jr., Repgional Market Crade Oil,
Mohil Oil Corp,, Dallas, Pexas, of our purchase of their entire produdciion of
Atthoupdh this Dield s oout of -date,
This oil b presently e

.

Dove Creck IPietd near Dove Crocky Caotorado,
s neav coouph toe o sapply to cur Relinery,
purchased by Wetorn Crade (21, Po date, weare baying 4350 hoorpeela per day

Frone thin source ad Western Crade Ol is purchsing the renvanninge T Lo el

poerday of prodactions We Leve gnoorhe offoets G parchase the entree probnbion

Bt due to oo coon banees Livat NMobil O s with Westorn Grade, we o

brvvermo v hibee oy cevrniinisn, ofe a0 teade Lo et

Frovre the Tasir several meons 0 wee s e hod ame vone: conversations with
T Neddbo ey R e od el O ratans o Roaw Mate ol Sappls Dot

1, 0
A oy

tenn, Dholl G Gy, thoa oy, e, o one ol g o pape e




Dhell's 30%pe Livee thea s throoaeh our Wolinery tank farin, . We have Loy
refised oo tap oo thas hine e to the uneertainity of the type and porade of s
ol that s veguirod ot var Refinery, 1 hivse been adyiged by Mo Moedde s el
the representative of the Skhell 17ipe Line Gampany that it would be pliynicalty
Woper cabde ta ol e oo oo thee Tine sovl Vramspart as corbain ails aaed that o
waould i eupt the crode arnll supply of erwde oit poing into Shellts Cingza Rehinery,
Do thae past years, we have sapplicd Shiell Ol ap to 40, 000 Liaerela per coonth
ol heavy crwde ol ool we are coptinuing 1o pal into the Shell Pipe ddine, appraos -
mately 2000 harrela per month of undesirable crude oil for our Refinery,

1o dnthe month of Hovermber, 1972 and February, 19773, 1 talked with Tack G, Picroe,
PTesoro Verroleum Corp, . San Antonio, Tesxan, requesting that we be given th:
opportunity to hid on certain oits in the Lone Pine Dalkolba Picld in MoKinfey and
soandoval Connties, New Moxico, We were totd that their prodaction wan

dedicated to Shetl Ol for a new pipeline being constructed From this ficld divectly
to the Ciniza Refinery,  Althouph the bulk of the oil produaction is low gravily,

we can certainly use the same ojt for lrarlin;é purposcs for desivable crude for

our Rdinery, To dide, we have been unable to make any tracde from Tenoro far

. all or part of their production,

I B 8. Approximately in June, 1972, we were purchasging the major part of the conden -

sate production of I Paso Matural Gas Co,. We were advisced that approzinaicly .
400-500 Larrels per oy wonld be taken away from ws to supply fhreiftway and A

the Caribou Refinery in the Four Corncers Arca, We are sl purchaaing o minjor

part of X1 Paso Natural's production, but a large volume of their production from

the Blinco Maesa Verde Ilicld is sold to Shell Ol Co, . Fhis oil s pipelined into

L Paso Matural Gas' Blanco plant located neay Bloomficld, New Mexico, in

. which they strip oul the Kerosene {for absorption oil and the remaining piaet is

re-injected into Shell Pipe Line,  On numerous occasions we hiave atlempteed (o

negotiate with E1 Paso and Shell to purchase a part or all of this production, ‘I'o

dote, we have been unsuccessful in doing so,  This oil could be casily transportod

into a pipcline,

9. Alarge volume of natural gasoline liquids has been Ltaken from us Mromn Southern
“Union Produaction Co,. duc to salas of these liquids to Mid America,  ‘These
lLiquids are now transported by Mid America Pipeline to Southeast New Mexico
and on to a new g asoline plant in Illinois,

W 10, Wi have contacted all producers in the Arca in the last six months, attempting
to negotiate various exchianges or deals in order to adeqguately supply our present
Refinery capacity.,

11, May 14, 1973, [ talked with Waltor Famariss and asked if he would sell us
State royalty oit and he advised e that all State royalty oil that he had under
contract wias under contract for sale and he had po oil available,

: I, Cleo 1N, Watl, Manaper of Crude Oit Departnrent of PLATEAU, ING,, herehy
S ; subseribe and sworn to that the above statements are correcte This__ day of
: 1o —————

U

st a4 aina e

Cleo 15, Wall

CCEW/ ol

+
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PETHOLFUM PIODIICEIY o HEFINENY ¢ MAHKETEID EXHIBIT I - Consisting of

[

‘ \ £8 Pages
PLATIZAU, INC. [D i "“m | BRIV DL s
[ZHN W ey S ) i Fuhl Bitoanjtald tilvd,

, HE A
F.0, Noxr 108 Furmtrgton, R, M. B7401 e U Valle regrivla MR RIS
Telaphoner Arva Code Lol / 32h-1031 Srrmepn iz Sad ® , l-'a:'m{nyljan,ﬂ.u. 07401

CLEAN » SULECNT « POWER®

, . July 10, 1973

A Texaco, Inc,
P, O, Box 52332
; Houston, Texas 77052

Attention: Mr, J. T. Elgick

CGentlemen:

L
With the Government conlrols in c¢ffecl on price control, we arc unable
to give, and you are unable to reccive, higher prices foxr your crude
oil and/or condensate until August 13, 1973, per the repgulation,

We would appreciate, at the first opportunily, Lo give you it bid for all
of your exude oil imd/or condennaic prodaciion we are not prescenily
purchasging in the San Juan Basin, We would also conoidesr an exchange
of crude oilfcondennnta, ‘

Our present needs are an additional 5, 000 barrels per day, At your .
carliest convenicence, we would like to discuss our réquirements with
you in oxdex to consummaite a feasible trade fox both partics,

i

Youra very truly,

PLATEAU, INC.

Cleo 15, Wall
Mianager Crude Ol SuppUes

g
NS A S
A

[ 3

| ' —30¢ (plus postage)
CER.T_‘M_,L———-,‘TF_T——
RECEIPT FOR S |

' ———— 00, InC.
CrwW/ojh et M, J. T Elsick—-—

TSIRELT .wl%r:a,o. Box. 5.?‘-:}”3’2_“_#”_". i

“E o TOIATE AND 1P €00t )
r Houston, Texas ?70”5.’“5
e g TONAL SLRVILS FOR @omrmu:‘\l s
T LI N Vo e Ry
et ;\‘ e nholtw; ytht\e ang wheit gehvered .
RECEAPT 1} 2. Shows to whom, date and RORE CLTT T ghe
SERVICES gl dobcty t2 2 NENNZCRY
TprLvER 'vo'__rg[ipsg}§§§L9;~}_V_m~______ o ' |
“ept CIAL LELIVERY (aw__l_as requite e —
F NO 1NSURANCE COVERAGE PEUHAH. e e
Mew yo71 3800 NOT TOR -INTERRATIONA
oV,

REGISTERED MAIL
RIETURN RECEIPT RI(

r‘
No.5 75922
(Lett er written 7-10-73
CEW)

'
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PETHOLKUM FINOLUCENS & HEFINLIRG » MANKKTENS

EXECUTIVE OMIFICES

Jults Bloomflald f1lud,
Vallv Grande Coulap
Pavmtngton,N. M, 47401

PLATIZAU, TNC.

P,0, Boxr 108 FVarminglon, K. M, 87401
Tataphonvs Arva Code 106 f S2E-1021

CLEAN ¢ SILENT ¢ fOWLR®

‘ ' July 10, 1973

*
-

.

A Standard Oil:Co, of California
130 Sutier Sirect
San I'rancisco, California 94104

Attention: Mr. D, D, Ostrom

" Gentlemens
]
r
With the Government conirola in ceffecl on price contyrol, we arve unable
y to give, and you are unable to receive, higher prices for your crude
! oil and/or condengate until August 13, 1973, per the regulation, .

Wa wanld appredcinte, at the firat opportunily, to give you a bid for all
of your crude oil and/or condensate prodaciioi we are net preaently

purchaging in the San Juan Basin, We would also consider an exchange
of crude oilfcondennate,

Ony presaent nceedn are an additional 5, 000 barrely per day. At your:
carlieut convenicnce, we would'like to discuss our requirements with’

you in oxder to consummate A feanible trade for both partics,

. ) {
Yours very truly,

PLATFAU, INC,

Cleo I8, Wall
RECEIPT FOR CERTIFIED MAIL—30¢ (plus posta e)

2B SR
e $tx110 Standard OxlDCol.) ogCtahf i 5.:0,,‘
o~ Attn:. Mr, 1 strom..__
& ] sTReEr ae ta . !
Crw/ojh o 7 130 Sutter St. |
1 e on
~ TP.0. STATL AHD 717 CQOE ]
N eE o Famcisco, Calif. 94104
3 ——— ot .
ST RS ‘Y T UTUGRTIGNAL SERVICES FOR ADDITIONAL Shag T
R L‘GI l JIRLD MA”-' N & 8 TRetney w7 SEows 1o whem and ¢3le oclneivd ég\ H
- SV ak Rl (21 LY 4 Wh dern o asgeesane oat . 3
RETURN RECKIPT REQU 2 T Reer > Shows to woarn, L,‘.,w‘:m:,d."..a 5
¢ With deiverny te 3 LB
Lf). 5 TOfUNER 10 ADDRESSEE OnlY T T T T se
(o] 2; TEPLCIAL DLUIVIRY (oxtra fan rogmmd)
.
Z 8 PSFom 3008 NO IHSURAHCE COVERAGE PROVIDED— (See other ude}
@ Nov.1971 “¥F¥ KUT FOR INTERNAYIONAL ML saro 18750380 ane
o
o
"t
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PEYHOLKUM FHODULKIID ¢ HEFINKHS ¢ MANNRKTENS

—ry

L% o,

EXLECUTEVE OF1 LU

jorl Wlouwmpflald tluvd,
Valle Geande Cantap
Farminglan, .M, 87401

PLATINAU, INC.

P.n, tox 106 Farmington, KK, A7401
Tolvphonset Arva Code tob / 32L-1001

CLEAN ¢ SILECHNT ¢« POWER ®

Jll,.y ig, 197

Pubco Oil Co,
P, O, Box 869
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87102

Attention: Vice President of Production

Genllemens

1
With the Govérnment controls in effect on price control, wa arce unable
to give, and you ave unable'to receive, hipher prices for your crude
oil and/ox condensite until August 13, 1973, per the regulation,

We would appreciate, at the [irst opportunily, to give you a bid for all
of your crude oil ind/or condensate poduction we are not presently
purchaging in the San Juan Basine We would also consider an exchange

of crude 0ilf condensate,

Our present needs are an additional 5,000 Larrcls per day. At your .
varliest convenience, we would like to discusy our requirements with
you in ordexr to consunmate a feasible trade for both partics,

1
Yours vary truly,

PLATEAU, INC,

K/,Z: (’!/ZZ{C,
{: " - 5 Wall ,

PLEASE FURNISH SERVICE(S) INDICATED BY CHECKED :,w\%';crr.s.ﬂum 3 / v Crude 011 Bupplies

REQUIRED FEE(S) PAID. tawa , \
Show to whom, date and address iver ;o . 10, (plus postaze
where delivered geg\(/grg:!etg’ CERTIFIED MAIL—30¢ (p fs“.”o
RECEIPT Qil Co. o PR
Reccived the numbered articte described below, Vice President.of -Pxod,

REGISTERED NO.

&

SIGNATURE OR HAME OF ADDRESSEE (Mast wkys b flled in) 30x 869

CIRTIFL:D NO, ALk émmg ioea;qxle, N, M. 871_Q2_ O
DANY R &

+ 575909 I, ., 7 SGUATURE oF AODRESSEC'S AGEN CERVICES FORTADOITIONAL Fins
INSURLO J0: "~ | Ny

Rews 19 whom dad date ceine,ed

With detivty fe adoroeaae atry

Ny,
T - - hom, date and whete driivered
TR N e V Fottay ™ MR e
PATELOLUVIRID c}'f'\l"’ yfw’i«mz OCUVEREO (only if ecqueseed) ’ ey T
oF ’\Q(ff Vg tea fee regurradt o . T e -
@ N0 INSURANCE COVIRAGE PROVIDEO— (e oihes sides
£ yoat 7. 400
bt sl M : NOT FOR INTLRHATIGNAL HALL coro 101003
LY a4 oBs—is IILE11 AT-198 PO

<
t
A\
\
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PETHOLEUM BPRODUCHHS & REFINEY ¢ MAHHKETERNE

PLATIZAU, INC.

P.0, box 108 Parminglon, K.M, 872401
Talephunrs Arva Code bOL / 830-10E1

BXBECUTIVIE OrPrIrciill

Jeet tloomfiuld 1ted,
Valla tvande  Cantor
Farmington, .M, #7401

CLEAN > BILENT * FOwWLR ®

7o -

Tesoro Petroleum

< July 10, 1973

8520 Crownhill Blvd.

San Antonio, Texas 78209

Attention: My, John Haf exrnick

Gentlemen:

‘ '

With the Government controls in effcct on price control, weare unable
; to give, and you are anable to receive, higher prices fox your cxwle
f oil and/or condensite until August 13, 1973, per the regulation.

of crude oilfcondennate,

e e et g o3 R 1 AR 05
N .

W would appreciate, at the first opportunity, lo give youa bid for all
: of youy erude oil andfoy condenunty ouedintion wo ave 1ol prananily

purchasing in the San Juan Basin, We would also consider an exchange

.. Ourpresent ncedys axe an additional 5, 000 barvels per day. At your
carlient convenience, we would like to discuss our requirements with
you in oxdex to consummialte a feagible trade for hoth partics,

{

Yours very truly, .
PLATIAU, INC.

7

S .

A

PSP

PLEASE FURNISH SERVICE(S) INDICATED BY CHECK ‘
REQUIRED FEE(S) PAID. FD BLOCK(S):

Show to. whom, date and address

where delivered Deliver ONLY

to addressee

RECEIPT

_ Received t_hc numbered article describod below.

RUGISTLRED NO.

SIGNATURE OR NANE OF ADDRESSTE (Murr alwayt be filled in)

0T OF ADDRESSEE'S AT, IF ANY

i re\eried)
o

*CERTIFICO NO.
575924

e

'SHOW WHERE DLAviReo (oxly

" DATE DELIVERLD

= ( a
- . ~ N
/ _\// -} R < \

amn et 033—=10—-1518-10  J47-198 qroe
.

Wall
r Crude Oil Supplies ’

-

LEOR CF:BIIF!ED MAIL—30: (plus postage’

esoro Petroleum Co. s
‘,tﬁtn:’-'Mr‘-JOhn-HOfernick e AR 9
520 Croxgvnhiu Blvd,

WO 2P ConE '
N Antonio, Texas 78209

)_g[v:;}f_:'._::.:...._;u‘ FOR 2EDITIONIL Fés
< Shows 19 whim ind gate deliverid =
s Shi WA deiiirty 1o addroges iy

. aw\:":g 7-“"" m:le and where drlivereq
" } RPN T AL AN IR P PRI "
WIREAS{E ey ! e

by Y N
EL::.'.'_" fea 1oquired) I
———— J!

10 KO INSURANCE COVIRAGE PROV
VERAGE PROVINED—-
HOT 0R INTLRNANONAL HAIL®

1See otver 1ide!
*AF0 18100 30> 4qe

’
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prat

PLATEAU, INC.

I‘:XI'ICU'I‘IVH Qi1 L CHEL

wni Illur;mj'{ul:l nlod.
valla Qranda  Conlar
rarming tan, V.M. ur401

y.0, Aot 108 Parmington, N, M, 87401
Telephonat Area Cuda Lot / ant-1021

/]

CLEAN @ SILENT ¢ powtn ®

July 10, 1973

j . '
v Mobil Oil Corp. o ~ ,
_ r, O, Box 900
! : Dallas, Texas 75221
‘e
i Attention: Mrx. E, J. Stricker _ .
z
H
:
!
i W e would app recinte, atthe firnt oppormnily, to give you i bid for all
i of youy crude oil and/or condenpatae P wduction we are not prc:w.nl.ly
| purcl\:u;ilm in the San Juan Basine We would als0 consider an exchange
b of crude oilfcondensilts :
) g Our present needns are an additional 5, 000 harrels per day. At your -
{ carlicdt convenicnee, Wo would like Lo discuay our requirements with
. you in order Lo consummate i feapible trade for hoth partics.

1

' ' Youry very truly, .

PLATEAU, INC.

, //
wall )
¢ Cruda Qil Sll[)puclj

e lal
PV D

SIEASE FURNISH SERVICL(S) INDICATZD DY CHECKED B8
REGINRED FEE(S) PAID. LOCK(S).

Gentlemend
. L . - . '
WwWith the GovGrnmeoent controls in effect on price control, we are unable
Lo give, and you axe unable to receive, higher prices for your crude
N oit and/or condengale until Aupust 13, 1973, pur (he repulation.

Show to whom, date and address : - _30¢ ( 1us pOStﬂf-"C)
[ siers gotioied RECFIPT FOR CERTIFIED MAIL—30¢ (RIS B
J— R e S
RECE!PT “2 Seint 10 611 orp o v '
. __NVRccdn-d the numberad article des ' Atm'_m-Mr- Pe-Je _Str\.cker-r——,
REGISTIRED NO, N GTATURL % RARE OF AUSRL = ~GiRiT o N A .
9 \ \ p, O. Box 900  _——— 7
< i s A S T t~ ___‘__“u”_y>__,,, e e T
CLRTIFILO HO. an CAlE ANO DV CoLe .
v “05 MANIL Al g re- ¥ pallass Texas 75221 s
! . 75919 S16: s o) oorkdiles G P L et 68 omronat TS
TN T T8 | emg e e e
. ‘ Yol T SRl gt B e Ul red 19
o e — 3 RueLs %: ghows to W 4T _:‘?.?,;‘“lf'."f‘i“."_'m_;__' ¢
DATE DELIVERED | swow iRt oA LD B - t:r:»:x:isms i i .
(& ¢ Q7 ot LN v xtrs tae reguited) /‘/; °,
n f\ ._Q a ‘Cl) _,'L:_‘i‘-“_‘,‘_'__,,(f/;“;’ |NSGR7I:EE C’/ﬂ\‘l ot FROVIDED— See o'ch:nnl \:‘c'
\ ; * : . . ro ¥ o ’
-—-&U*:—}.—"H‘w?{&.-- - . A 3 o 3800 DR INTERAATIORRL WAL '
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FETYHOLEUIA PIODUCT HiL ¢ HEFINKHG ¢ MAIIKETRISE

 PLATIEAU, INC.

£.0, Hox 108 FParmington, N.M, 87401

Tolephunat  Ared Code Lot / Bib-1021 »

CLEAN ¢ SILENT ¢ rowerR ®

Marathon Qil Co,
539 So, Main St.
¥indley, Ohio 45840

Attention: Mr. B, A, Orr, Jx.

it A 2T 4 g et

Gentlamens:

July 10,

EXECUrIVE OrrrIchs

q0u1 HloomfLeld nld,
Valle aQrande Conter
Farmington,N. 8, 874101

1973

)
" . .
Wilh the Government controlg in effect on price control, we are unable
to give, and you arve unable to receive, higher prices fox your crude

purchasing in the San Juwn Banin,
of ¢rude oil/ condenaate,

PLEASE FURNISH SERVICE(S) INDICATED B ‘
RVICE(S) INDICATED BY CHECKED BLOGK(S).

Show to whomy, date
D where delivered and address

Deliver ONLY
to addressce

RECEIPT
Received the numbered article deseribed below.
SIGNAYURE R NAT O ADORUSSEL (Muat always be plled tn)
EVAM Uyt
veedlld, iy 1 . .
[ 2 ‘_-! lt:;,{.! {J'L ! . ',‘p’_' IR Ld?

RN YA . P

 REGISTERED RO,

CIRIIFIED No.

et

! . 575918 SIGRATURE OF ADORESSEL'S AGENT, IF AKY

" iNSuRID No. T

i | ‘\’”{,,— /,J’ <

L T A e T

: R e R L i L o - ,
DAY DELIVERED SioW WHIRL DLUVIRCD teny F repuested)

JIL 1 ¢ 1

o3y—18—-71518-11 J(T-188  aro

* e
L=

Our present needy are an additionnl 6, 000 barrels per day.
enrrliest convenience, wa wottld like to discunss our requirements with
you in oxderx to consunmmitle & feanible trade

"y GERTIFIED MAIL-

oil and/or condensite until August 13, 1973, per the regulation.

W would appreciate, at the first opporiunily, ta give you it bid for all
of your crude oil and/or condensate production we are not preacently
We would also consider an exchangpe

At your

for both parlics,

1

Yours very tiuly,

PLAJTEAU, INC.

ey |

Wall .
s Crude 01l Supplies y

AIL—30¢ {plus ﬁog}age)

| Byt
|

Orxy Jre -

-

thon Oil CO.
3 I‘A.‘,'s.-.g’

300 Mai}}__%ﬁ'——-'—-‘
PO hio 45840 .

neys T
Nl daaS_ L
¢ SARVIELS FOR BOOLHWTE C Cp T
. .65
§

“ghews i ‘ Tgate Wiy
$§\6‘i\'; !:. r-“.?::::‘!é: peatessYe Y y .r,“, ¢

' a, dite and whele u2ilssits

’ Sh"\:\‘s: "I«M‘::uf [ viressre MY

Fsstemy .
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PLATIZEAU, INC.

P.0, Nz 108 Farmington, N.H, #740]
Yvlophuner Aroa Codv LOL / S2L-10EQ

Atlantic Richficld "
1115 Onc¢ Miin Place

P, O, Box 2819

Dallas, Texae 75221

L Wt TR, g, 7 2 1

Attention: Mr, E, J, Henry, Jr,

Gentlemen:

4
With the Government controls in effeet on price control,
higher prices for your crude

to pgive, and you are unable to reccive,

: We would appraciate,

purchasging in the San Juan Dasin,
of crude oilf condensale,

-

carliest conveanience,

T g i i A 20 o

PRTYNOLEUM PHODUCEHNS ¢ HEFINEHS ¢ MANKKTENRS

_CLEAN ¢ SILENT » POWER ®

. July 10,

Our present ncaeds are an additional 5, 000 bharrels per day., At youy
we would like to discusy our requirements with
you in ordex to consummate a feasible trade for both partices,

EXECUTIVE OFFILCHED

1082 tlovmflald Hipd,
Vallo &Giunda Coutor
Farmington, 4. M, 807401

1973 | ,

we are unable

oil-und/or condensate until August 13, 1973, per the regulation, .
at the firat opportunity, to give you a bid for all

of your crude oil and/or condensate poduction we ave not preseatly
We would alse consider an exchange

Yours very truly,

- PLAPEAU, INC,

sp—— | — m_“F——l—

PLEASE FURNISH SERVICE(S) INDICATED BY CHECKED BLOCK(S).
REQUIRED FEE(S) PAID.

Show to whom, date and address

where delivered
- RECEIPT
Recelved the numbered article described hclow

SIGHATURE OR NANE OF ADDRESSEE lMul d e n f d III)
.7| N

Deliver ONLY
{0 addressee

REG!STERED NO.

: RTLARTEY 174
;. CIRNNID NO, N
‘: 575985 13 SIGMATURE OF ADDRESSEE'S AGENT, IF ANY
wmsurio o, -~ 1 G
| g L. on
Ry »v/- ’/ " (ot 2
DATE DELIVERLD A oW WHIRE DO IRED (il l/ ngm d}
I
'S
1114 ol u“:r\ N
UL W 35—16—TINs-11 T-128  aPO

*

noasy e

G QAfE

d [
anuM Rl(_:hfl\(}‘} Henry, Jre i

5 Onc Main Pl‘ac‘:g__m_m__ _
Tween P, O, Box 2819
las, Texas 75221

FORAL SRRy tUv pniitlaNy u\\
1. shows b whint and Cate dehvesed

Wb Jeinety L pddteater oMy
2. Shon lo -hem cale and -\huc gelivered

IR IR R RS I . )
)R1 SSEE LY ) R
W aatisten raqured)

KD INSURANCE COVERAGE PROVIDED.--
HOT §00 INTERNATIONAL RAIL

(See other vde)
CarD 18I0 305 408

i

2 .
W Wall |
er Crude Oil Supplies
. ‘J,
‘OR CERTIFIED MAIL—30. (plus postage)
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PREITHOLEUM PRODUCERR ¢ HRFINEIN ¢ MARKETENRSR

PILATEAU, TNC, [")“ag‘@"qw
‘ ‘ 6 ~ 1081 Wloomplold wilod,
P.O, lvx 108 Furminglon, N, M, 87401 - S Vallo Grande Contap

Telephonct  Arsa Codo UL [/ 30L-10K1 ~ % o R Farmington,N. &, 47401

EXECUPIVID OMIPYCII

_CLEAN ¢ SILENT ¢ POWLR®

July 10, 1973
Kerr McGee Corp,
Kerr McGee Building
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73102

Attention: Mr, B. G. Taylor, Vice President
Production Division

Gentlemens

!, .
With the Government controls in ¢ffect on price control, we are unable

lo give, and you arce wnable to receive, higher pricens for your crude
oil and/or condensate until August 13, 1973, pex the regulation,

We woald appreciate, at the {irgt opportunity, Lo give you a bid for all
of your crude oil.ind/or condensate poduction we are not presently
purchasing in the San Juan Basine We would also consider an exchange
of crude oil/condensate,

Our present needu are an additional 5,000 bacrels per day, At your . .
carlient convenienace, we would like to digcuss our requiraements with
you in order to connuwmmate a feanible trade for both parties,

1
Yours very truly,

PLATEAU, INCG,

Walt ,
Crude Ol Supplicn

PLEASE FURNISH SERVICE(S) g ’
: INDICATED
RGN DICAT M?g. CHECKED BLOCK(S), |

Show to whom, dat & *
N ! ] e and ad
(] where delivered dress Y RECEIPT FOR CERTIFIED MAIL—30. (plus postase)
, 0 T - -
RECEIPT ~ statio Kerr McGee Coria. T
— Recelyed the numbered article docort ' Attn: R, G. Taylor, Vice Pres, ¢
Py — ticle deserit o e i A e g Yoabb b2
EGISTERED WO, e e L S SIRLLT 8D B, Productlion Division
t Kfﬁ JUSE OR K 3'0L OF AUDRERsE A N, N
e \OERR-MeGEE ot Ny o e~ .. JSerr McGee Building :
cthnono, LN OKLA CITY, My R P.0. SIATE AND J1P COlt
.575912 K SeimE L LA B‘) o Oklahoma City, Okla, 73104.;
INSORCO Tio S ATURE OF ADDRESSEL'S 4Gt o CTTTIITTTTERNONU SHRAICLS FoR 2opptiesal iy T
. \ K@) 'L‘ TREINRN | b b Shama (3 st ng date cetmens T T T
. r\_ e RECHIFT \ Al S ity b atiresteg gry <
YT . &j& B E SU\':IEIS % 2. she-v\\ SQ\hn.d:te and white delivered
ViR TR - et O il L IR A e By NP aeE oy
® | SHOW WHERE OLUVERED (enly if roge LO. 5 8 PUGER 10 ARBRESSEE oy T e
& bSO 8 LA B e e recuned)
— N A0 FTam T R INSURANGE COVERARE PROVIDID—See other sl
2 Reehoni KOT FOR (RTERNANIONAL BUAl vars a0 serass
€331

T
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PLATIEAU, INC.

Farminglon, R.M. nyeod

.0, hox 3108
Area Cods 10t / zub-1921 ®

Telephounot

PEYHOLXUM PHODUCENSD ¢ NEPINLIYS ¢ MANKETRHS

PR e

R 2, )
5 PV e BX1ECUTIVIE OFFTCES
Platean '
- G ~ ; ] : 202) Nlaumjplold nipd,

Valle trandoe tontor
rarmitngton, N .M, 07401

%

CLEAN ¢ BILENT ¢ POWLRH ®»

- July 10, 1973

Amoco Produaction X
2831 Sccurity Lifc Building
Denver, Colorado 80202

Attention: Mr, ¥}, S, Harmon

Gaentlement

'
With the Government controls in effect on price control,
{o pive, and you are unable to recceive, bipgher prices for your crwde

oil and/or condensate until August 13, 1973, per the regulation, -

we are unable

W e would appreciate, at the first opportunily, to give you a bicd for all
ade oil and/or condensate poduction we are not pruesently

of your «r
We would aloo congider an exchange

prurehasing in the Sin Juan Basin,
of exude oilfcondenvate,

Our present needg are an additional 5, 000 Lbarrels pex day, At your
k

carlicst convenience; we would Like to-digcusn our requiremaonts with
you in order Lo consummale a feasible trade for bolh partics,

1
Yours very truly,

.

PLATEAU, INC,

Wall .
Crude O11 Supplies

PLEASE FURNISH SERVIGE(S) INDICATED BY CHECKED BLOCK(
. REQUIRED FEE(S) PAID, BLOCK(®). .
Show Lo whom, date and add ali
where delivered ddross - :3‘11‘\‘/1(;{,2?:.;( R CYR.]“:IED MA‘L——-—SOL (D‘llS (1405(3{[0)
: RECEIPT Soo Production N

REGISTERED MO,

Received the numbered article described below, Mr, 1. S, Harmon
\ A0 N TR, L Al ST

SIGNATURE 08 NAME OF ADERESSER A Mt wficays e fited ia)

Pyt Sccurity Life Bldg.
CLRUIICD KO, T L uram TR
fo i . . i
575996 S i vt of sosessics secin iy T exy Goloe. 80202 .\
koo P, T NAL SLRVITES FOR ADDITIDUAL 0
SO (/ = ' TTTshawa to eham aad tale detniood 2;. .
§ " Wih e ety fe anitess Rala) S F
Al - CJ'LW 7-/}" 7 1. Showy 10 -‘Nl:n.”o.\tc and whete grinered e 1.
AL PHMRLD SI0W W . e DA _}“h_.‘_ AR AT ‘e
' | SO WIILRL RILTERALD sy of rjsiid) FASHE oty Co e | '
1 20NN 135t A .
7¥/’7 7 :? ‘(i: . T oatea tontaameed) e
2. " NO 1NSURANCE COVERAGE PROVIDED-— See other vde)
NOT FOR INTEREATIGNAL WAL Caes ARrNd BeT ane

33107134311 J47-198 Gro
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CKTROLEUM FHODUCGCKERS ¢ HEVFINKIE ¢ MA
P Mra "
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PLATEAU, INC.

P.0. hox 108 Fasmington, N.M., 87401 , . -
falaphonat Area Code LOL / 3tbL-1921 2 Ko ad 2P ©

CLEAN ¢ SILENT ¢ POWER ®

Skelly Oil Co.
P. O, Box 1650

mylsa, Oklahoma 74102
Attention: Mr. J. B. Slecper

Gentlemen:
'

Wilh the Government controls in cffect on py

to pive, and yoware uniable to receive, high

W e would apprecinte, at the first opportuiit

HKKIENE

EXIECuUrIvVE Oy LCIES

Jo11 Ntoomflald nivd,
valla Graude Cantor
Farmington, W M. 07401

July 10, 1973

jce control, we are unable
¢r prices for your crude

oil and/or condenunate until August 13, 1973, per the regulation,

y, lo glve you a hid for all

of your crude oil and/or condensate poduction we ave not preaently

eretan s
v <

- purchasing in the San Juan Dasibi, Woowou
of crude oil/condensate,

Our present needy axe an additional 5,000 b
carlient convenicnce, wa

10 alen conasider an exchange

arrels per day. At your

would like to discuass our requirements witlh

you in order to consummate a feasible trade for both partics,

Yours

PLAY]

1
very truly, .

sAU, ING,

o, g !

W Wall
e & i e iy e - s - \
PL[ASE FL'R:H_H . ':‘-’l"_:E(:-)) 'ND'CATED nY C”ECKCD BLOCK(S)- e Cl'll(l('. oil S“[‘I’l‘(”’ '

PRQUILED FEE(S) PAID.

show to whm. dole aud address
] Viie detenia

% e ewe T

Pativer DMLY
l . _I to addressee
e i o e—— S T PSP TS
RECEIPT
: Reecived *he nuppbered article Aoscribed below.
e T SR DR AN OF CEORESIEE LMt ilteaps St flisd i)

o 8K 1650,

RN, - ICARERVR T N TR

- —rvrer

FiGISTERED HO.

CLRTITIED 12,

- 575908 t p
INGURLD §id. 4 7 ) - .
7 “ 74 s cﬂ/m/ﬂl’j_“
DATLFLIUIVERLY, o catan omielo Ll AL rejuiited)

A
FIRER

Y
- V-Jl.'li-ll -1 wro

-
(¥ 5ad L

T FOR CERTIFIED MAIL—30. (plus postace)
Kelly Oil C&; : -

| RS TR
.tr;‘lo.n:,-,Mr.._J.,-B.A. Sleeper.....
, O. Box 1650

o A ey T T

ulsa, Oklahoma 74102
IPTIONAL SERVICES SN RDDITIONIL iy
V7 osh Far
”\;.1': :c“awtyan[d‘ d.:l‘f' |.4 T

4
|
!

L4 5] -
7 ....\-”.k ed 2ty
ABTRTSSIT o e
gt ey

VURY (anies fen regnrad)

yo 1O INSURANCE COVERAGE PROVIDED—
NOT 10R IRTERKATIONAL MAIL

iSee othir b
s ars 10200300




T L K3 ' St . i e ppteas e

PETHOLYUM PHODUCKHS HEFINKNG ¢ MANKLTENS

= TG,

[-’Ecﬂiﬁ@c.

CLEAN ¢ SILENT » rowenR ®

PLATEAU, INC.

PO, oz 108 Parninglon, N.N. 87401
Yelaphone: Araa Code top J 8xL-19:)

'

EXrncuriy

15

OFITCIL

Ll Weawmplrotd niod,
Vellu  Grasieda
Farmiugton .M, 07401

Countup

y July 10, 1973
'1 Caulking Oil*Co,
2100 Colorado State Bank Puzldmg )
Denver, Colorado 80202
Atteantion: Piroduction Manager
Gentlemens:
LI
With the Government conlrole In e¢ffect on price control, we are unable
lo grive, and you arce uanabsle to reeceive, lu;;!u'x prices f[or your ¢rudo
. oil and/or condensate until Adgust 13, 19 73, per the repulation,

We would app reciate, at the fir st opporfunity, to ffive you a bid for all

of vour crado oil 'nul/rn* condenunte murloe “()n Wi

¢ not presently

purchasing in the Sun Juan Basin, We would also consider an cxdwng

of crude vil/condensate,

Our present nceds are an additional 5, 000 barrely per day,
carlicst convenicnee, we would like to discuss our v

You in order to consummate a feasible trdde

for both partics,

!

Yours very truly,

PLATIIAU, INC,

//'//‘7;"‘/7/

E FURNISH SERVICE(S) INDICATED BY CHECKED BLOCK(S).
PLEASE F REQUIRED FEE(S) PAID.

(l//"

Wall

2 Grude Ol Suppllan

At your
cquirements with

1 Show to whom, date and address Deliver ONLY
! here delivered to addressee - ' e
‘ = RECEIPT ‘OR CERTIFIED MAIL—30¢ (plus postase)
{ o e 8 e e . Pantes
1 Recetved the numbored article describied Ite!qiy'f - qiins Oil Co, i
K. SIGNATURE OR NAISE OF ADDRESSEE (M uit s be fiived in) a:. Production Manager—-

REGISTERED NO, \ /
N a
(N C[LV\_() Lo e 4 (0.
f SIGHATURE OF Aomssszc S AGERT, IF ANY

'
a L L/ L’\—\‘ ( ‘(
"SHOW WHERE

UVERED Cenly if reguested)

CERTIFIED NO,
575910
INSURED fiG,

DATE DILIVIRED
7Y 333 <

e38~16—11543-31 7-108 aro

BRESstt oniy
Y huvu fen lommcji

0 Colo, State Bk.‘Bldg._

T coue

wer, Coio, 80202
ID’(H Stnvl\.[) on "\‘\HH"\M fl\$
e

Showy Ly whoit 228 €ate Coliver :c
Wilh Aoty e e ety e
2. $haws (3 whom, dute and b st deine

L SRy
WHA ety L w Tt a  Y

!
|
T
i
o |

RO INSURAKCE COVIAMGE PROVIDED--
hO '»:‘nsr F0R INTERNAONAL MAIL

(See other nue)
AUro 10103 307 4ne
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PLATIEAU, INC.

Farmiugton, N.M. 87401}
Telaphunes Araa Cods L0b 7 32L-1083 :
®

F.0, ox 108

yo
L4

PETHOLEUM PHODUCERE @ HEFINFIND ¢ MAHKUCTKHS

ST A o o P
oI

ateau

EXECUTTIVIE OFIFI1CES

Q001 Hloomptald nlpd,
Valle  flrande  Contun
Farmington, V.M, 64740}

CLEAN ¢ SILENT » POWER ®

- July 10, 1973

-

Contincental Qil Co,
P, O, Box 2197
Houston, Tcxas 77001

Attention: Mr, Jerry A, Nicks

Goentlemen:

Vith the Government controls in effect on price control, we are unable
to pive, and you ave unable to receive, hipher prices for your crude
vil and/or condensate until August 13, 1973, per the regulation,

We would appreciate, at the first opportunily, o give you a bid for all
of your crude oil and/or condensate production we are not presently
purchiasing in the San Jwin Basin, We would also consider an exchiange
of crude oil/condensate,

Our preaent needs are an additional 5, 000 birvrels per day, At your
cirliest convenicence, we would like to discuss our requiremoents with
you in order to consummate a feanible trade for hoth partics,

1

Yours very Lruly, \
PLATRAU, ING,

’ W;Ill v
1 Crude Ol Supplles -

PLEASE FURNISH SERVICE(S) INDICATED BY CHECKED BLOCK(S).

REQUIRED FEE(S) PAID.

Deliver ONLY
to addressee

Show to whom, date and address
where delivered

' . RECEIPT
Received the numbered arvticle described below.

T W TSIGHATURE OR HAME OF ibbaiss;fﬁ’.\fﬁfmi. 11 be filled in)
CONTINENTAL OIL CO-
p.0. £ 2197
i encorades Pl ne

S

VG sl

4 "sHow WHERE DELVIRED (¢nly if reguested)

REGISTIRID KO.

CERTIFIED NO,
. 575911
INSURED NO,

DATEDILVIRED

€35—10—=i 154811 47-198 aro

TOR CERTIFIED MAIL—30¢ (plus postaqe)
tinental Oil Co, EPORES

n:.Mr, Jerry A Nicks.__' .
. N
O, Box 219

Jdwehes
iston, Texas 77001
TONSCSERVICES fox pootioNsU Fies 77
1.7 Shows to whom 33d dale Couvend
With detive?y By Addee st e Jbog
2. Shows to whom, dale and where delivered
Wik donery [} ."t',""t‘i""_‘ wlvy“ o
S oMy T
RY (exted fen loquln-dL
NO 1NSURANGE COVERAGE PROVIDED—
NOT FOR INTERNATICNAL MAIL

See ather nde)
*gro 1eT00 1e° aee




R L

PLATEAU, INC.

; #0, Boux 108 Farmington, N.M, R740}

E

o

R AT e e

T T o ik e AR i SO g SN A S L evsms it

PRETHOLEWA FIIODUCKNG & REFINKAS ¢ MARKETKISE

>

PEXIICULVE, O ICHD

081 Blovwpflald tod,
Valle Graudse Countop
Farmington,N. M., 0740/

felophunar- Area Cude LOL / 82L-1u2i »

CLEAN ¢ SILENT ¢ POWER ®

4
. July 10, 1973
N Amecrada Hess
PO Box 52
: Galcna Park, Texas 77547
Attention: Mr. B, W, Andrus | .
Goentlemen:

!
Wilh the Government controls in effect on price control, we are unable
to grive, and you are unable to receive, higher prices for your crude

' oil and/or condensate until August 13, 1973, per the repulation, .
We would appreciate, at the first opportunity, to give you a bid for alt
of your crude oil and/or condensate production we are not pregently
purchasing in the San Juan Basin, We would also consider an exchange
of crude oil/condensate,
Our present nceds are an additional 5,000 barrcels per day, At your.
carlicsl convenicence, wae would like to dincuts our requirements with
you in order to consummitte a feagible trade for both partics,
1
Yours very truly,
: PLATIIAU, INC,
‘o
. Wall '
PLEASE FURNISH SERVICK(S) INDIGATED BY CHECKED BLOCK(S): rr Crude OL Supplica
Show to whom, date and address Deliver ONLY .
. where delivered to addressee » ) taoe)
' RECEIPT FOR CERTIFIED MAIL—30¢ (plus postage)
‘ Recelved the ntumbered article described below. P I
- IOTATURE OF RAE OF MDA A T T T E Ty aerada Hess : ! CROME
RECISTLRLD AU, SIGHATGRE GR RARE 7 AUBRESSEE (M icays b Jid ) tne. Mr,.B._W, Andrus..—
) /.7 ' . o " .
CERTIFIED RO, Gl N L s Cpp” O Box B2 N
575913 [,/ SIGNATURE OF ADCRESSEL'S AGENT, IF ANV D b oDt ) :
INSURED Ko v ( V4 7 lena Park, Texas 7754717
E / / / 7 fONACSIRVICES FoR dcoinicral fues 0 N2,
1 ¥y ) (‘\utl_/(/ L f' R D HINR u::::ﬂ':wc ﬂl!"rr!:|;:":‘t“r:'6v :
DATE DILIVIRED 1 siowwinere oruvifeo (euly if requesred) P g thamnts uran tite and where geiivered
(3 t WIHh defivery 1o 30 teesseraaly o |
T _uaS : Suresseeoney (T T
4 /"V '7‘*\-‘ \\ iRY ]p\l;_a ';",_mqu”"” !
«35~—10—71348-10 3i1-148  aro T RO INSURANGE COvERAGE FROVIDED-- 1See ovher nde)
0 NOT FOR INTERNAFIORAL WAL coro rensosiraw
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' : (£ Ak #2 SCLYY s ST A

PLAI ‘4 AU, INC‘ BXECUPTVIES OIS

_ . ' 102l Hloomflald Blvd,
$,0, Box 108 Parmington, N.M, 87240) Valls fOrande Lounter
Yelephurer Arva Code LOL / 320L-108] : . Farmingten, . M, H7401

. <o CLEAN ¢ SILENY ¢ ¥OWER ®

. ‘ July 10, 1973

4 Benson-Montin-Greer
ks 501 Airport Drive
Farmington, N, Mex, 87401 '

Attention: Mr, Al Greer
§ : Goentlemens

H ,
With the Government controls in c¢ffect on price control, we are unable
to grive, and you ire unable to reccive, higher prices for your crude
0il and/or condensiate until August 13, 1973, per the regulation,

We would appreciate, at the firsl opportunity, to give youw a bid for all
. of your crude oil and/or condensate production we are not pri:néntly
purchaging in the San Juan Bagin, We would also consider am exchange
’ . - of crude oil/condensate,

| ‘ ‘

T proegent nee arce an addition: , mrrels per day, .
Our praesent needd arce an additional 5, 000 ha rer da At you
carlient convenience, we would like to discuss our requirements with
you in order Lo consuminate o feasible trade for both partics,

Yours very truly,

PLATEAU, iNG,

AgUm——
POST OFFICE DEPARYMENT o

WAt
OF¥ICIAL. BUSINESS !‘

49 1y $s

er Crade Oil Supplics

H
3
H
{
4
¥
f
}
H
|
;
!

[ o3
: g FERALTY FOR PRIVATC USE 1O AVCID »
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1 T o H reel
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% \\!l.::::::r“ :“:,l,','l‘u..'l‘::,'.‘n' ::n‘A‘l Aty this o, ml "' lu\k p ,} i".l TO } f_i}port D'!. IVC ’
: e anicle. e - e et 0 2iF Lont |
é - B . o trmington, N, M, 874 'G’t".:l
‘ ﬂ | 'llO"f«l ([RWCiS foR ACiTioNaL 51.;5 o
' S i YT T whom and ta.h‘ (e'nl“sld . R
v E PLATEA U, INC. ’ 2. Shw\:’l‘c’ :hlon: ;!\te and where q.:flneuu
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CLEAN » SILENT o pOwER ®

. July 10, 1973 .

Beo Inc,
P, O. Box 669
Santa ¢, New Mexico 87501

Attention: Mr, Bob Bigbce

Gentlomen: .

1
r ]
With the Government controls in clfect on price control, we are unable

to give, und you are unable to rece ive, hipher prices for your crude
oil and/or condensate until August 13, 1973, per the regulation,

We would appreciate, at the first opportunily, to pgive you a bid for all
of your crude oil and/oy ¢ ondennate prwduction we are not prescilly
burchasing in the Sun Funn Bugin . We wouid aino congider an exchange
of cxude oil/condensate,
Our present needs ave an additional 5, 000 Larrols per day. At your : .
carliest convenlence, we would like to diseuas our requiremaents with ‘

you in 01'dc.r to consuminate a feasible trade for both particas,

1
Yours vuery teuly, : .

- . '|ll " .

vIC 18} I . ~re .
S t.IQﬁ(I?t)u; r].“g;%».";‘.‘f Criegy rrhu‘w ar GCrade Oil Supplies '
date and,..J;»\,x ‘--..-€-—-—-~“ o M.. . . o
e r\-s:_-.-....___ FOR CERTIFIED MAIL—30¢ (plus postage)
Moty : T
Reccived the numbered article ﬂm "—" ) -%_In;\:/ir ob_Bigbee e crome
YT e81e <. = e mmmemmm—

RLCISTERLD Fo,

SIQHMURE OR;M‘/i oF ADDR[SSEH RYP IS ayr b P ,» ! 1~) o
s

O Bo>.669

CERTIFIEO HO,
575983

\
: /!’/ 0 21P CODE

INSURED KO,

*

DME D[UV[R[D

/_/.< K N

‘/,‘;’,_ /o ,f .

T SHOW WHIRE muvmco (w, i ,mz.lf“" <
i ” .
,Jmlﬁ' - : .

4
3 .
l smNAruR:orAnukts?u'sAcmr I)'A nta Fe, N \A 87501

Vangd date (‘ Inm 6

N Sh*hs lo

ty

P 2. Shows fo wham, date ang whe (’Hlvﬂtd
\‘u'l‘ Mty t\ \\]v.w, n.ﬂh [T

RITESTY esy R L
"ty {artro fen requred)

N0 INSURAXGL COVIH#AGE PROYViUED--

PR AR AKX

i
3
PLATRAU, NG, i
,;2f§:;;;%7 (ﬂ)’i/;%$7§%£<:_ v |||

15¢e other nde)
S UrO 10106 3N AN

— 0

€85 16—T13M8-11. 347-108  apo NOT FOR INTERHATIONAL MAN

- : te




=——-—-—~'~——-—-

FEYHGLLUM FAODIUCENT » HEFINEItG » MANMKKTKIY

AN,

BXncuriv Ot 1 eny

1081 Blosmpteta Mo,
Yallo utranda o, 20l
Farmingy ton,N. M, I

PLATISIAU, INC.

P,0, hox J08 Yarmlngton, WM, 8740}
FTelaphoner Arva Code b0 / Bri-dv2d

CLEAN ¢ SILENT » POwEnR ®

T July 10, 1973

’. ’

Gulf Oi} Corp.
P, O, Box 2100
Houston, Texas 77001

Attention: My, J. W, Streit

Gentlemen:
}

With the Government conlroly in effcect on price control, we are unahble
to give, and you arce unable to receive, hiphor prices for your crude
oil and/or condensage until August 13, 1973, pexr the repgulatjon, e

Wao would appreciate, av the firot opporiunity, 1o give you it bid for ajj
of your crude oil and/or condensirle poduction we are nol preaantly
purchasing in the San Juan Biasin,d We would algo consider an exchange

of eruda oil/condensate,

. Our present needn are an additional 5,000 hiyyely per day, At your
carlicot convenicnee, we would fike 1o discuss eur requirements with
you in order to consummaa a feanible trade for both partics,

1

Yours very truly,

pLAT]':A U' INC.

-
; :, ) Wall
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 PLATIZAU, INC.
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CLEAN » SILENT ¢ POWER @

) July 10, 1973

-

Getty 0Oil Co.

Onc Allen Center

P, O. Box 1404
Houston, Texas 77001

price control, we are uniahlc

‘ Attention: Mr. B. B. McNott
.
. Gentlemen:
. ” - < L
With the Government cointrols in ellect on
" lo give, and you are wnable to receive, hipher prices for your crude
: ' oil and/or condensate until August 13, 1973, per the repulation,
We would appreciate, at the firsy opportunity, o pive you'a bid {ox atl
! of your crude oil and/orv condensate pwdaction we ave not prescently
purchiasing in the Son Juan Basin, We would also consider an exchiange
e of cxude oilf/condensate, .
!
‘
§ Our present needs are an additional 5,000 barcrels per day, At your .
i carlicst convenience, we would like Lo discuss our requirements with

dey Lo consummate a feanible trade for bollv parties,

1

Yours very truly,

you in or

PLATEAU, ING,

= - ~
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PETHOLMUM PHODUCKHU ¢ HEFINEHE ¢ MANKETERS

CLEAN ¢ SILENT ¢ FOWER ®

BAKCUTIVE O ICH!

Q081 Mloompbalid nilvd,
Valle Grande Conbap
\ Farmingiton, N, M., 07401

per the repgulation,

[}
. July 10, 1973
i . The Superior Oil Co,

P, O, Box 1521

Houston, Texas 77001

Attention: Mr. Jerry R, Jax

. N’
Gentlemens
2
With the Government controly in effect on price control, we are unable
to give, and you arc unoble to receive, higher prices for your erwdle
;= oil and/or condensite until Aupust 13, 1973,

We would appreciate, at the fivst opportunity, to give you a bid for all
of youxr crude oil and/or condensate pmdurtion we nve not proenon !_-

'’ 7

ey

purchasing in the San Juan Bagin, We would also conuider an exchange

of crude oil/condennate,

Our praegent needs are an additional 5, 000 barrels per day, At your .
carlicst convenience, we would like to discuss our requirements with
you in order to consumniate a feasible trade for both parlics,

1

Youvs very (ruly,

PLATEAU, INC,

i

PLEASE FURNISH SERVICE(S) INDICATED BY CHECKED BLOCK(S).
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PO, huz 108 Farmington, N M, #7401 Valle (rande Conlep

Yelephonat Area Coda 006 [ Sil-10E]

Farmington, .M. 7901

CLEAN ¢ SILENT » POWER®

Juty 10, 1973

! Sun Oit Co,
‘ 907 So. Dcetroit Avenue
{ ' Tulea, Oklahoma 74102

P Attention: My, Donald M, Shiclds

Gaenllemens

. !’ [ ’ [
With the Government controls in effect on price control, we are unable
to give, and you are unable to reccive, higher prices fox your crude

1 M Ao s | SRS ey Ak

: _oil and/ox condensate until Augunst 13, 1973, per the regulation,

We would appreciate, at the first opportunity, to give you a bid for all
of your cyude oil and/or condenuitte pwduction we are nol presently

pure basing in the San Juan Basin, We would also consider an exchange ' ' '
of crade oil/condennate, -
Our present necds ave an additional 5,000 barrels pex day, At your _

e s i s Ve AR 3

: carlicst convenience, wae would like to discuss our requirements with
= you in order to consummate a feanible trade for both partics,

{
Yourns very truly,
' . PLATIAU, INC,

PETHOLEUM FIIODUCKHD ¢ NEFINENRS ¢ MAHNKKTERS
. -
. XY °F,
C PLATIZAU, 1NC. EXECUTIVI OFFICES
. o1 NMluompflold lod,
i

/7 /7/&«;- |
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FETHOLEUM FIHODUGCEHS ¢ REFPINLCHE ¢ MAHKKTENS
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CLEAM ¢ SILENT ¢« POWER®

. '

) : July 10, 1973

! N Tenncco Oil-Co,

H [

i P, O,Box 2511

? Houston, Texas 77001

i )

Attention: Mr, Allen ¥, Ernst

( . Gentlement

_ '

With the Government controls In effect on price control, we are unable
to give, and youw are unable to receive, hipgher prices for your crude

v 0il and/or condensate until Auguot 13, 1973, per the regulation, -

Wao would appreciate, at thi yiret opportimily, fo give you n bid for nll

of your crude oil and/or condensate pduction we are not prescntly

purchiging in the San Juan Basin,  We would also consider an exchange
~of erude oil/condensate,

Our present nceds are an additional 5,000 barrels per day, At your
cartient convenience, we would like to digcuss our requirements with

; you in order to consummaiate a feasible trade for both partics,

{
Youryg very truly,

PLATEAU, INC,

PLEASE FURNISH sr:nwcuz(?)t ll)NgéC?TEDAtllg CHECKED BLOCK(S). | Wall
REQUIRE E(E) PAID. “ @
: r Grude Ol Suppllcd
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Telephone (213} 48%6471 s 486-6473
o UIME7 MM cos-ars

Howard K. Said o July 23, 1973

Manager of Crude Oil Supply

Ltinn M. Kelleher

Supervisor, Crude Gii Supply

R s R e e

Plateau, Inc.
P. 0. Box 108
Farmington, New Mexico 87401

=

Attn: Mr. Cleo E. Wall

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of July 10, 1973 in which you
expressed an interest in purchasing or exchanging crude
0il and/or condensate from the San Juan Basin.

We are sure that you are familiar with our situation in

that area. We do not have sufficient crude or condensate
there to take care of our own requirements and therefore,

are not in a position at this time to offer you any encourage-
ment with respect to obtaining supply from us.

Very truly yours,

et i A A e et SRR Al .

/277'%---1«/74/7,7( Z)/, ’ )4;\_.\, z(7

HKS:pg

- Union 76 Division: Western Region

: . ‘ ’ Union Oif Company of California

: . Union Oil Center, Box 7600, Los Angeles, Ca’lifornia 90051
i ;
i
!

R. Williams

N
Q
(1]
L~




PETHOLEKUM PRODUCEHIM ¢ HEFINEIE ¢ MAKKKETERS

STy,
PL/\'I\YS}AU. INC. ,"“jb ‘h{" O DA . EXLECUTTIVE OFITICIE
L
) l\(v’.’- (\'J "~ : 081 Bloovmpda Iel HEpd,

Vallo tvando  Lowtap

F.0. hox 108 Papmington, .M. Aa74nt
Farminglon, .M, 17401

Telaphonos Area Code LOU / &rt-tvel
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I o

CLEAN ¢ GILUNT ¢ POWER®

: July 10, 1973

N Union Qil Co. of California .
Union Oil Center

O

Los Angeles, California 90017

Attention: Mr, H. J. Sai;l ‘

s b A R i

Gentlemend

H
With the Government controis in effect on price control, we arc unable
to grive, and you are unable to recuive, hipher prices for your crude
oil and/or condensate until August 13, 1973, pex ibe repgulation, -

We would appreciate, at the firat opportunily, Lo give you a bid for all
of your crude oil andfoy condensite pwduction we itre not prescolly
purchasing in the San Juwin Basine We would also consider an exchange

¥

of crude oil/condensate,

Our prescnt neceds axe an additionnl 5, 000 barrels per day, Al your
carliest convenicence, we would like to discust our requirements with
you in order to consummate i feiasible trade for both pirtics,

!

Yourns very truly,

PLATIAU, INC,
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Gl Paso, Hexas

~July 23, 1973

Mr. Cleo E. Wall

Platean, Incorporated

Post OfTice Box 108
Farmington, New Mexico 87401

Dear Cleo:

This is in reply to your letter of July 10, 1973, wherein you
expressed an urgent need for additional volumes of condensate and
crude 0il for your San Juan Basin refinery.

As you know El Paso has nc new sources of supnly and does not
anticip&te any increase in the forseeable future of additional
production of crude and condensate from its nresent sources. “Theretore,
ve will moke no redetermination of volumes of crude and condensate to

our customers at this time.

If any significani change in our supply situation comes about your
desires will be considered along with those of our other San Juan Basin

customers.

Yours very truly,

EL PASO NATURAL GAS COMPANY

Brown
Natural Gas Liquids Department

EHB:gr



PRTHOLEUM PRIODUCLRYS ¢ NEPFINSIIG ¢ MARKETKHE

Lb‘ﬂ au

EXiECurivee o11riR1Cini

1002 Mlovwfleld Bpd,
Vallo (Oraudo Contor
t Farmingtou,N. M. H7401

PLATIRAU, INC.

-'_? U ﬂ

r,0, Pox 3108 Farmington, N.N. 87401
Yoelephonet Area Code LOL / 32L-10X)

CLEAN ¢ SILENT ¢ POWER®

o . ' July 10, 1973 ,
o El Paso Natural Gas Co, , v
3 P. O, Box 1492 '
‘ . El Paso, Texas 79978 . ‘
_ : Attention: Mr, Ed Browni: ' - .
+ Genllemens . .
: t : ,

| With the Government controls in effect on price control, we are unable ‘

S to give, and you arc unable Lo reccive, hipgher prices for your crade
oil and/or condensate untit August 13, 1973, per the regulation,

We would appreciate, at the fivsl opportunily, Lo give you a bid for all
of your crude oil and/or condensate production we ave not presceutly
5 purchasing in the San Jnan Basin, We would adso consider an exchange

p cuarliest convenience, we would like to divcunys our requirements with -
you in order to consununalte a feasible trade (or both pzlics,

' L ” i

‘ Yours very truly, ,

PLATXAU, INC,

PLEASE FURNISH SERVICE(S) INDICATED BY GHLCKED BLOCKS
RCQUIRED FEE(S) PAID. HOCKE).

Show to whony, date and address Deliver ONLY

0} CY [ 3¢ -
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TEesoro Crum: O1. COMPANY
18318 Fiasr Cary Faey puntmuna )
HOVGLTOH, TrxA 77002

April 25, 1977

Plateau, Inc,
P. 0. Box 108
Farmington, New Mexico 87401

Attention: Mr, Cleo K. Wall

Gentlenmen:

Thank you for your Inquiry of April 1§, 1973, conccrnling our
production from the lNospah Field, McKinley County, New Mexico,

The bulk of our lospah production 1s low gravity crude and

we doubt Lf this type of crule wvonld be suitable for your
refinery, At the present time, we arve scelling the ceruwde to
Shell 0il Compans and we are using these barrels as an exchange
for Alaskan crriv oi! for our Alaskan rcfinery,

We shail o yow in mind §f we have any additional crude oil
or condenzate for sale or exchaunge In the future.

Very truly yours,
.
K Feest,
~ . L. BURTOH
HLB:pe
cc; Mr, Jaelk Peareo

Tesoro Crude 011 Co,
Midland, Texas

712.224 nunn
TELEX: 7629410
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Wastorn Homisphure Potroleum Divivion
Comtinentat O Company

PO D, 7219)

e oo b s, 77001

(7270l

April 12, 1973

Mr., Clco 15, Wall
Platcau, Inc,

Box 108
Farmington, New Mestico 87401

Dear Cleo:

Confirming our telephone discussion of Continentsl's production

in the Four Corners arca that could be available to your plant,
Contincntal now is using all of this c¢rude to supply Contincntal's
vefining nceeds on the West Coast or Platcau 1s presently receiving
the crude from another scurce. ‘

If we can be of further assistance, please don't hesitate to call,

—l @R .

Thomas D, Brunctt
Representative
Crudce 011 Trading Department

acce
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Mr., Cleo E. UWall

Plateau, 1nc,

P. 0, Box 10§

Farmington, New Mexico 87401

Dear Cleo:

Recelpt 1s acknowledged of your letter dated April 18, 1973, addressed
to Mr, J, W. Streilt and inquiring about the possibility of purchase,
trade or exchange of production in the Four Corners arca,

Production from the arca you are interested ia eowgs under the jurisdiction
of Gulf 011 Company - Califorafa, and therefore your letler; with copy of
this one, has been forwarded to Me, Q. 1. Cloud, Mmager - Crude 0il and
Product Supply, with the request that he reply to your inquiry.

Very truly yours, P

/P\ —M/ //%/ % (,f;v(,(J

D. L. Williams
NI mbh

ce: Mr, 0. ). Cloud, Manager (W/Attachment)
Culf Of1 Company - Callfornia

Crude 0il and Product Supply
., 0, Niox 54004
Loa Angeles, California 90054

et 73
nﬁi»/i/fq/ W(t Jacid o Ay Cnetht ore 70 Foata
e

. e

AUV U GO caL AT




8 BN i

N AN B, 0 SR o TR

b, J, didiLiag
Vieos Prosident

I

7
(7 /_',’// /;» ‘~-;"PU/"/~)

. TE“:EECU B!’. CB;.‘.E“;J!Y A Magr £ cugeaicnl of Yonnera lue.

Bt B - A ON TN 1
1.

April 27, 1973

Mr, 0. L. Garrctson, President
Platceau, Inc,

P, 0. Box 103

Farmingtlton, MNew Mexico 87401

Dear Garry:

Thank you for your letter of April 18 vegarding the
possibility of working out an arrvangcment involving
a supply of crude 0il, Your letter is being passcd
alonp, to Mr, Allen F, Erast, whosce department has
the responsibilily for such mallers. 1 am sure you
will hear from him soon,

I personally am no Tonger invoived direciiy in crude
supply watters,  F have a new assignmeent handling
Tenneco 0il's eolations with the Federal Agencies on
oil matter:. i vill tell you more about it when I see
you, whith ! bepe will be soon.

Best regards,
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HBOURCE OF 1'RODUCTION FROM FOLLOWING 1 RODUCERS:

A rada MNetro

Minaco Gan Cr,

Ao Pradactiog Cua,
Avi- Moex Ol fliploration Ine,
Atiantic Richficld Co,
Alann Co,

Avtee Ol Gan Go,

Pheeleors Pretrateanm

Benson Montin Greer
Birdueye, Henry
Brannon, M. 1., Jr.

DBy ron Ol Corp,

C L Ganing: Palling Cuo,
Campbell, Alex

Carr, ¥, )2, .

Chaco Oil Co,

Clinton Qil Cuo.,

Colorado Plateau
Continental Ojl Co,
Crown Central Potroleurn Caorp,
Del Mor Petroleuamn Inc,
Delaware Al):‘l(‘lll: Corp,
Depea Ine,

Dupan, ‘Yom 0Oil Co,

Fol Paso Nataral Gan Cao,
Filenhozen, Beénjanin
Pl Ol

Wlhep Redlvera Ol Cao,
Pleteher, G, W,

Fort Colling Connolidated
Grimps Fickl

Graves Oit Co,

HHolmes, J, W,

Huslky Oil Co,

Karchiner, Rane
Kendatl, David

Kennedy, ludward G,
Kimbelb Ot Go,

Roch idusteicn

I, V O Corporation
Marathon OQil Co,

Martin Oil Gan Go, - .
MeHuph, Jevome 10 Ansoc,
Merrion Daylens
Merrion, J, Grepory
NMabil Ohl Cop, ‘
Jolaey Mycra Dedbmyy Ca,
Niphtingale, 1o D,
Ouborne, 141l

Pervinian Gorp.

Petroleunm Garp, of ‘Fesian
Py ranad cnl o,
Reyonoldn, Noel

S b Diithing Co,

Ohive Alan O Co,

Shell O Co,

Simmons, helima

Skelly Oil Co,

Slauphiter, Orville 5, J1r,
Slayton, Paul

HSouthern Un ion Prad, Co,
Soutlw ot Praduction
Sun Oit Co,

Taylor, Loyd

Tenncco OQit Co,

Texan Inc,

Union 76 Divigion

Union Texan Petroleum Corp,

Warner, R, W,
Wentern Crude Oil Ine,
Woaoas)ley, Jamen )2,
Wyiin Oil Ca,

Yaffey, 1Harold A,
Yockey, Franh

mxaener ol

EXHIBIT IV
(I Page)
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I | Consisting of 13 pages
I ,; Crude Oil & Condcensate Purchases
i

41° Gravity & Up

September, 1972 - August, 1973

Bbls, /Mo, Bbls. /Day

September, 1972 132, 042 4401

October 107, 495 3467

IR R

e e

November 130, 317 4343
December 150, 283 4847

January, 1973 133, 383 4302

February 100,512 3539
March - 103, 895 3351
‘ April 138, 959 4631
6 May : 127, 100 4100
?‘ June 107, 607 3586
- ﬂ July 106, 040 3420
.: ' Atfgust 130, 459 4208
48, 245

Weighted Average Runs to the Still - 41° Gravity and Up

} September, 1972 - August, 1973 - 4020 Bbls, /Day
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~ GRAVITY CRUCE OIL LISTING

DATE

4140
420

3.0

B440

. .45.0

460

_47.0

4840
'QSOOH
5040
Hie0
5240
6340
5440
5540
5640
5740

" 5840

£9.0

6040

61.0
6240
630
64 .0
A1
6630
6840

AUGUST 1973
RANGE NET BBLS
THRU 41.9 3,934463
THRU 4249 3,115¢77
THRU 4349  712+14
THRU 4449 982420
THRY 45.9 990448
THRU 46,9 25136417
THRU 4749 1590411
THRU 4849 10169452
THRU  49.9 719432
THRU 5049 1538272
THRU  Bieg 14,676436
THRU S2.9 1525774018
THRU 539 3,480434
THRU 5449 3,950413
THRU 559 3577132

"THRU 5649 3,803149
THRU 57.9 18,837¢15
THRU 658.+9 18,232+92
THRU 59:9 5390+ 86
THRU 609 4,2504¢92
THRU 6149 63065024
TRRU 6249 45200424
THRU 63+9 35782144
THRU 64:9 25898+ 15
THE  85:Q 7%3.38
THRU 6649 607492
THRU 6849 123473

__PAGE_ 001
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: GRAVITY CRUDE OQIt LISTING PAGE 001
.. . ... __ DATE  JuLY 1873 e b
; RANGE NET BBLS . *
; b
% | 3
7 T 4140 THRU 8149 2,659.50) !
S k2.0 THRU 429 2:784¢84 e 4
y 43,0 THRU 43.9 15659427 f
Y 4440 THRU 44.9 _1,254484 e
’ﬂ 4540 THRU 45.2 1i61501J i 4
S 3640 THRU 4648 437456 ; !
5 470 THRYU 4749 10419469 :
T 4840 THRU 489 1252521 R K
; 4340 THRU 4S.9 919483 : '
: = 5040 THRU 509 1s231¢43 o o
510 THRU 5143 “17482+19 R
& . B2e0 THRU 52.9 22178441 e
% 53¢0 THRY 539 20604491
’ . Yy bhy0 THRU B4.9 3,61140°9 L ) o A
: 55¢0 THRU 5549 3,052041
4 S -:86sD THRU 5643 125341476 e
R B §740 THRU 6749 95902474 N
' ... 5B8BeD THRU 583 204035470 L _ B
i 59+0 THRU 599 55752483 )
o 6040 THRU 60.9 64813460 i o P
A 61¢0 THRU 6149 72189447 :
g ) hPa0 THRU 6249 Gr4624885 B R
L 63:0 THRU 639 42398465 T h
6440 THRU 649 3167427
i i 65¢0 THRU 6549 10710463 T B o
66¢0 THRU 6649 23274 A
67+0 THRU 6749 206430
68+0 THRU 6849 392426 )
A
\
: )

CAUYIA MIN "TA0HINONGIY *ANYINDD SHNO L XIWNY




_ GRAVITY CRUDE othgxsere»-Mm-M‘“_u~,‘m_4eAGE,_gozwmhm~¢'
DATE  JUNE 1973 |

i
i
i
+
-t b\mv'-.s.'-_“.. Vo w—

| ,
; , . RANGE MNET By . ;

i

i

i

i
! - hat

; -~ 4140 THRU 41.9 4,172657 - T I [
: i . . _4%2.0 .THRU‘_QEoS__“"34476-9E S f

§ 43¢0 TYHRU "43.g 882¢58

i c .. 4.0 THRU 44,9 -1,009.23 — Y BT
F 450 THRU 45,9 1516832 ; :
: - %640 THRU 46.9 10713416 G H
: 4740 THRU 47.9 15172490 = g
e %840 THRU 4g.9 12976004 2
! 4940 THRU 49,9 1128499 ; ¥
. 5040  THRU 5049 ~Lsi8te3s e g

- 5190 THRU 51,9 15325496
H ' 5240 THRU 52,9 .. 21255.64 o S
530 THRU 5343 4,568:77
5440 THRU 5449 25198471 ‘

£
o S
g 55.0 THRU 55.9 3:;023e55 ‘

e 5640 THRU 56.9 118036 e B
i 570 THRU 57.9 17,635,064 - z
1 o _ .. 5840 THRU 88,9 13,656489 o e :
{ S3+0 THRU 59,9 12,6594 49 : g

b e 6000“_THRU 6009»"_m?a374q3z
! 6140 THRU gi.9 51791416

im . : 62+0 THRU 6249 ,44'638'93w. » o A .

| 63¢0 THRU 63,9 35649428 -

i 6400 THRU 64,49 2+ 385¢30 o L

i ' 6540 THRU 6b5e9 21328405

: 6640 THRU 6649 . 14505.03 L

ST 6740 THRU 67¢9 858.00 B

; _ 6840 THRU 68,9 640439

b 6330 THRU 69:9 222423
7000 THRU 70.9 223661
77:0 THRU 77.9 = - 150404
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GRAVITY CRUDE

DATE MAY
RANGE

-
41.0 THRU
4240 THRU
430 THRU
44,0 THRU
45,0 THRU
4640 THRU
47+0 THRU
4840 THRU
4340 THRU
50:0 THRU
" 5140 THRU
52:.0 THRU
5340 .THRU
5440 THRU
5540 THRU
560 THRU
570 THRU
~58+0 THRU
5940 THRU
6040 THRU
610 THRU
62+0 THRU
6340 THRU
64,0 THRU
65«0 THRU
£8:0 THAU
670 THRU
680 THRV
70«0 THRU

0IL LISTING ____PAGE 00% L
1973 )
NET BBLS B
4149 2949143 // !
4249 43736496 o e
4349 1291155 o ;
k49 2283058 e
4549 211764 :
4649 15257489 L
4749 2s,253499 ) T
4849 35795486 :
4949 5226770 T T e e
5049 1265327 :
51¢9 T 610042 o T
5249 2514907
5349 3068164 T e,
5449 2,752457
5549 35753405 T m ey
5649 6207353
579 10,632¢97 T o
58¢9 9,)663472 ;
5949 19,856¢38 i R
609 115418458 ;
6149 71687439 e
6249 6225390 :
6349 bs 12693 ) T h
649 4264434
6549 2:980e47 T e
£5:9 1:099:08
€749 1,472+18 T T T e
6849 206407
7049 192414 )

s M,

3

-




T GRAVITY CKUDE GIL LISTING TTUTTTTTPAGETTO0Y T T
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A AN A it W s e

e S TP

DATE  APRIL 13973
RANGE NET B88LS __ i
5140 THRU #%1e9 T 4,561+80 L
) 4240 THRU 42¢9  2,298e¢42 - o T
43¢0 THRU 439 4,014497 e
4440 THRU 4449 0609 !
4540  THRU 4549 538+ 21 . ¢
TOUTTTTUTTTTT 46400 THRU O 649 1211833 T T T T e g
4740 THRU 4749 1,864+50 ),-,]g“% g
TUTITTTTTITTT 4840 7 THRU O 4849 21934015 T T H
4940 THRU 4949 1s464¢36 °
7T B0e0  THRU 509 152051 ST T i
51+0 THHU 5149 "I3451.4g\\ Sz
T 75240 T THRY 5269 35403481 T T T T T z
53.0 THRU 539 35111489 ¢
TITITTIITIITTIT T 640 THRU O 5449 55130067 - 3
55+0 THRU 55.9 5;929:28 ;
- 778607 THRU 5649 65707467 §
57¢0 THRU 5749 61058416 :
o 7T BBe0  THRU B89 275478023 £
53¢0 THRU 599 115944495 ¢
TTTTTTTTTTITTTT6060 0 THRU O 6009 0 Sahitess
6110 THRU 6149 6517023
- T 6240 THRU 6249 7691406
63¢0 THRU 63.+9 55735466
T 6440 THRU 6449 4y Ohhe 49
5.0 THIU 6543 5685167
T 660 THRU 6609 7 145967433 - T T —
67¢0 THRU 6749 2504022
68+0 THRU 6849 534418 i T
69¢0 THRU 699 232430
7040 THRU 7048 368434 . i
71¢0 THRU -71.9 33474
7240 THRU 72+9 §03s17 /s e s
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GRAVITY CrLOUE OIL LISTING

DatE

G140
4240
430
44 40
4540
4640
4240
4840
4940
5040
51.0
D269
5340
54 40
5540
3640
5740
SE0
5940
. 600
61+0
620
6310
6440
650
6640
6740
5840
690
70.0

MTARCH

RanGt

THRU 4149
THRU 49
[HRU 4349
TriRU 4449
THRU 45.9
THRU 4649
THky 4749
fHkU 45 e9
THHRU 49«5
TiirU 509
Fhith 5149
THIRU 5209
Th<u D3¢9
iy H4 4y
THRU D6 Y
THRU 57«9
THRU  BE .9
THiiu 3949
THiRL  6GeY
ThrU 619
THRU (249
THRU 639
Trrl, 649
THRU 65«9
Thet 669
Y 6749
Triku 6By
THRU 6949
THRU 7049

1973

NET G2y ©

1251502
15364463
00+ 48

158542

7 4675
1270414
1271441
1RO 74
15254468
15314409

1447034

21174640
2535040
325009038
3,979¢75
421678416
42866464
23236034
8249342
12,7308
42503412
7206732
55039447
1:973:32
1287250387
$53e5
1s211061
31034
20158
209413

\171,L¥$5
& ¥)
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001,
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RANGE NET BBLS

5140 THRU 4149 1,708¢85 .
420 FH=U 4249 2188757
43¢0 THRU 4349 15961448
4440 THRU 4449 _2s34%014
4540 THRU 4549 523668 A,
4640 THRU 4649 12439453 b
47¢0 THRU 47a9 953+ 46 /?;
4840 THRU 48,9 3465430
49,0 TiRU 4949 15187476
5060 THRU 5049 ___648+05
51¢0 THRU 5149 817440
"B2e0 THRU 529 15771412
5340 THRU 5349 1,541 28
5440 THRU bHB4e9Y 2,029¢67
5540 [HHU 5569 1,903+188
BO+0O THRU bbe9 1583953 /¥
5740 THRU 579 14,016069 0\
58¢0 THRU 5849 54763418 gJ’,

retaaats v e KA PAZSWTCR S WO 0% b

s

e

s

P

+59:.0 THRU 59,9 15,404471

; GRAVITY CRUDE OIL LISTING PAGE 001
| DATE  FEBRUARY 1973

‘ 60+0 THRU 6049 4,599499
. 6120 THRU 61¢9  10,474¢37
1 62¢0 THRU 6249 9,371¢72
63:0 THRU 6349 35463433

64¢0 THRU 6449 3,515407

. 65+0 THRU 6549 21239182
I AheO Trivu) AR G 2:082:3%
2 67+0 THRU 67+9 15191004
' 6840 THRU 6349 885461
! 63¢0 THRU 6949 3984
7000 THRU 7049 231447
! 73+0 THRU 7349 20836

,
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GRAVITY CRUDE OIL LISTING

DATE

- -

IV Vv
—y

4140
4230
4300
4440
45:0
460
4740
4840
49¢0
50:0
510
5240
5340
5440
5540
5640
5740
5840
5940
6040
61:+0
62490
6340
64¢0
6540
6640
6740
6840
6940
70.0
720
8340

JANUARY

RANGE

THRU 419
THRU 42.9
THRU 43,9
THRU 44.9
THRU  45.9
THRU 4649
THRU 479
THRU 4849
THRU 49.9
THRU 503
THRU 51.9
THRU ~ 52.9
THRU 539
THRU B4%.9
THRU 55,9
THRY 5649
THRU 579
THRU 58.9
THRU 89,9
THRU 6G+9
THRU 6149
THRU 6249
THRU 6349
THRU 6%4+9
THRU 6549
THRY 6649
THRU 679
THRU 6B+9
THRYU 6949
THRYU 7049
THRU 72.9
THRU 8349

1973

NET B8Ls

LS A AR I ™

3,935420
3781507
3,810¢26
222434385

“1s414492

22077493
2s299.00
24760403

830442

£

2
./

e

12226408

154524862
198587
21521457
3697463
32396411
4178487
45126428
2298924
445 179¢58
6,203440
62825¢74
6851479
42769471
4,288¢88
3, 35%¢05
22413¢03
1,882¢35
1,220¢86
877e42
700856
866478
186490

PAGE 001

D D P e e e




GRAVITY CRUDE OIL LISTING CPAGE QU1
DATE  ULECENBER 1972

VRS

¢
!

41+0 THRU 41.9 4568337

4240 THRU 4249 45798441

4340 THRU 43.9 4y 745048 :
44,0 THRU 4449 128150040 e '
4540 THRU 459 17861497 1 g%]
| ¥

NVt + A A Y o N A

4640 THRU 4649 12172464
4740 THRU 47,9 1,197+05
48,0 THRU 489 456906084
4540 THRU 4§99 3)355059,,4'f
5040 THRU 5049 213370438

¢ et b
-
-

i e

e I N .

: z
; -
! 51,0 THRU 5149  “Y3730080 g
i 5240 THRU 5249 37338467 22
G 5340 THRU 5349 3,943 44 E
o 5440 THRU 5449 35049407 z
: 55¢0 THRU 5beY 4, 485003 o
3 5640 THRU 5649 31736463 a2
: 5740 [HRU 5749 47197415 23
: 58:0 THRU b8:9  11,451448 0° g
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STATE OF NEW MEXICO

(fon:e of the Atterney General

OEPARTMENT OF JUSTlCE
P. O. BOX 2246

Sunta Fe, . M. 87501

OLIVER E. PAYNE

DAVID L. NORVELL
AYTORMNEY GENERAL -

DEPUTIY ATTORNEY GTHERAL

OPINION : No. 73-50
of
DAYID L. NORVELL
Attorney General June 25, 1973
By: Oliver E. Payne

To:

Deputy Attorney General

Mr. A, L. Porter, Jr,
Secretary-Director

0il Conservation Commission
Post Office Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Facts:

Plateau, Inc. is a petroleum producer, refiner and
marketer with its executive offices, and a full
accounting office, in Farmington, New HMexico. Its
refinery is located approximately 1 1/2 miles Southeast
of Bloomfield, New IMexico. Plateau 1s a New Mexico
corporation andkis a subsidiary of Suburban Propane Gas
Corporation located in New Jersey. Plateau has applied
for a preference in the sale of state royalty oil
pursuant to Sections 7-11-57 through 7-11-63, N.M.3.A.,
1953 Comp. (P.S.).

Question:

Is Plateau, Inc, an independently oyncd and opurated
rofiner within the meaning of Section 7~11-58, supra,
so that it qualifies for a preference in the sale of

state royalty o0il?

Conclusion:

Yes.



Mr. A. L. Porter, Jr. . June 25, 1973
Page 2 .+ No. 73-50
Analysis:

Section 7-11-57, suora, states as follows:

"The purpose of this act [7-11-57 to 7-11-63] is to
assist small business enterprise within the state by
encouraging the estavlishment and operation of
petroleum refineries not having an adequate supply of
refinery charge stoclks through granting a preference
to such petroleum refineries in the sale of state
royalty oil accruing from public land oil and gas
leases." (Emphasis added.)

"Small business" is defined in Section 7-11-58, supra, to be:

"An independently owned and operated concern
primarily engaged in petroleum refining when it
does not have more than thirty thousand {30,000]
barrels per day of crude oil capacity from owned

or leased facilities."”

Beyond question Plateau, Inc. 1s engaged primarily in
petroleum refining. The documentation furnistied by this Company
also establishes that the capacity of its refinery is 5200 barrels

‘per day. Depending on the type of charge stock available, the

thruput sometimes exceeds this capacity but is conslderably less
than thirty thousand barrels per day.

This brings us to the question whether Plateau, Inc. is an
independently owned and operated refinery. Certainly it is
independent in the sense that its own crude oil production
represents a small fraction of its refinery requlrcments. This
appears clear from the Affidavit of Mr. Cleo E. Vall, Manager of
the Crude 0il Department of Plateau, Inc. See in this connection

Docket No. OIAB 137-72 (1973).

This leaves us with this guestion: Does the fact that
Plateau, Inc. exists as a subsidlary of Suburban Propane Gas:

Corporation, a New Jersey corporation, render the former
incapable of being an independently owned and operated refinery

as that term is defined in Section 7-11- 58, supra?

As Mr. Justice Cardozc saild in Berkey v. Third Ave. Ry, Co.,
2uy N.Y. 84, 155 N,E. 58:
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"The whole problem of the relation between
parent and subsidiary corporations is one that
is still enveloped in the mists of metaphor.”

We do know, however, that a subsidiary and parent corporation
may have independent existence. International Order v. Fridia,
Tex. Civ. Apvo., 91 S.W.2d 404 (1936). It is not enough to call
for adjudicating two corporations to be in legal effect one and
the same that the parent corporation owns most or all of the
stock of the other. The mere fact that the stockholders of
two corporations are the same does not of itself make the
subsldiary corporation a mere instrumentality of the parent
corporation. Perlman v. Great States Life Ins. Co., Colo. 436
P.2d 124; Di Re v. Central Livestock Order Buying Co., 246 Hinn.

279, 74 N.W.2d 518.

iMany circumstances must be considered in overcoming or
failing to overcome the indicia of separate entities. Sameness
of members, officers and objects, and the absence of distinct
interests are indicia of agency or identity. Pan Pacific Sash
and Door Co. v. Greendale Park, Ing., 166 Cal. App.2d 552,
333 P.2d 802; Republic-Transcon Industries, Inc. v. Templeton,
Miss., 175 So.2d 185. Conversely, differences in officers, .
nbjects or conduct are indications of separate recognizable ‘
entities. Wade & YWade v. Central Broadcasting Co., 227 Iowa

427, 288 N.W. BH1.

VWnere a parent corporation exercises its control over its
subsidiary, not as a majority stockholder in the usual and
normal manner in due course of business, but to such an extent
that the subsidiary has become a mere instrumentality or adjunct
in its business, or the properties or affairs of the two corpora-
tions have become so inextricably intertwined that it is impracticable
to ldentify one from the other, then the parent corporation and the
subsidiary are ordinarily treated as one entity. Powell, Parent
and Subsididry Corporations, Chapter 6 (1931).

The test then 1s vhether there is submergence of independent
management of the subsidiary by its own directors due to direct
management by the principal corporation. Kingston Dry Dock Co.
v, Lake Champlain Transportation Co., 31 F.2d 265. You must look’
to see if the property rigats of the two corporations are 5o
commingled and their affairs so Intimately. related in management
as to render it apparent that they are, in fact and intent, one
and the same. H. E. Brigps & Co. v. Harper Clay Products Co.,

150 Wash. 235, 272 P. 962.
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Applying these "tegtgn to Plateau, 1ne. “e £ind that the
indicia of Separateness considerably outyeigh those or Saneness
of identity. Suburban Propane, the parent corporation, is
concerneq ¢chiefly with wholesalj { i

i : petroleum gas on the East Coast . “Some ni

Texas, the Primary Interest or which is in

finding natural gas
Sources fop various small &gasoling plants, Plateau'sg manager
states that its bresident setg the pPolicies fopr refining ang
marketing by'Plateau, Inec.

s> Wnich we
it is our c¢onclusion that Plateau,
2

Ine. is
an independently ocwned andg operated refinery Within the meaning
of Section 7-11-58, supra.

DAVID 1, NORVEL],
Attorney General

By[%?/oz Fepres
OLIVER T3, PAYNE
Deputy Attorney General
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PUBLIC LANDS

leases issued Ny the comntissionetr of Mublic lands subsequent
effective date o this act and the owners Nf any oil and gas lease
tofore issued by\the commissioner of pullic lands and maintaineg
good standing acdording to the terms and\conditions -thereof and N
applicable statutes {nd vegulations may, in adcordance with regulation,
prescribed by the coXimissioner of public landy, enter into a stipulation
making the terms an¥ conditions of the lease Xorm preseribed by this
act a part of any sucl) existing lease, the samé\as if said lease form
had been the original; Provided, however, tha\ no such stipulation

re-
in

orking intevest owner Xid record owner of the\ original lease or,
approved assignment therecX has signed said stipulati
I\story: Laws 1967, ch. 189, § Repealing Clause,

Section 3 of ch, 1

v Laws 1967 ye-
pealed 7-11-3.1,

Lawy 1967, ch. 189 contained no e
tive davg.

Cross-Refer ces.
Delinquent\payments, interest on, 7-1-

7-11.52, B -Regulations—Record— (Hing with Supreme Co
. braNan,
Compiler’s Notes, . Laws N67, ch, 275, §13:; Tor presygil
Sections 4-10-13 thxough 4-10-19, cited  ProvisioNs, sce 71-7-1 to 71-7-10.
in the parent volume\were repealed by

7-11-56. Validatioy of oil and gas feases-X1967 act.—All oil and
gas leases issued by \the commissionor of pulNic lands prior to the
effective date of this ac [scction] ave declared tdbe valid and existing
contracts with the state ccording to their terms ayd provisions where:
A. made in substantia conformity with law;
B. the terms have not cpired;
all rentals have beenYaid and aceepted by the\commissioner of
ic lands; and

D.\ the leases have not bee\ canceled by the commiss
lands or nonperformance by thy lessce or any assignee.

'The Ybligations of the state And the commissloner to Zhyerve and
conform\to the terms and provisioks of (hese leases are recdgnized.

’f:}.:u-'.: Tatnn 7:’""7, t';l. id, s L tis ot Act,

St An_act relating to oil and Xas leases

Compllers‘l\es. isted by the conmbssioner NI
T.inws 19437, i

.
tive date o 13, contalned no effue- l|u (liq; vulhlr}lil;u (‘ﬂrh]kfn leasel ‘%;suvd
ate, WAt commissioner. - Luwa 10687\eh, 13,

The bracketed\word “seetfon” was in- ¥ ! !

serced by the condpiler.

oner of public

7.11-57, Royalties puid in oil—Sule of:--l’urpnse of rel,—"The B‘m‘-
pose of thig net [7-11.57 1o 7-11-G37 is to ussist smali business enter-
prise within the state by cncouraging the establishment and_operation

of petroleum refineries not having an adequate supply of refinery
180

shall be effective or bindNg on any of the parties §ntil each and every
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LEASE OF O

charge stocks through granting
jes in the sale of state royalty o
Jeases.

History: Laws 1967, ch. 31, §1.
Title of Act. )

An act relating Lo public lands; p

viding for sale of rovalties paid in -
requiring oil conservation commiss

7-11.58. Definitions.—As use
A. “Refinery charge stocks
condensates, and blends there
chargeable to pefrolenm refiner;
B. “Royalty oil” means cru
densates from wells or lease pla:
O, “Small business” means
concern primarily engaged in p
more than thirty thousand [30,(
from owned oxr leased facilities. -
History: Laws 1967, ch, 34, §2.

7-11-59. Payment of royalt
royaltics accruing to the state v
sections 7-11-1 through 7-11-5¢
Compilation, shall he paid in ro
of public lands.

History: Laws 1967, ch. 34, §3.

7-11-60. Sale of state oil
missioner.—A. Upon granting
in the state, and during the ter
of public lands may offer for s
he may determine, by corapet
ment on seated bids, &~ portic
rescrved to the slate under s
shall reserve to the comnissio
bids whenever in his judgmer
cases where no satisfactory bic
fails to complete the purchas
lands shall determine that it
e affer of the hizhest bidder
his discretion, may readverti:
nrivate sale at nol less than t
thd cash valte Thereof from t

B. The sale of state royalt
in accoxdance with subsection
followingr provisions:

(1) The commissioner of
been made by the oil conser
of refinery charge stocks ave
fineries within the state wh




I)sequent to the
¢ gas lease here.
i maintained ip
‘Lheleof and aj]
,uth regulationg
1to a stipulation
- 2seribed by this
sud lease form
»,uch stipulation

>

‘each and every

ﬂfmal lease or,

;

#39,- Laws 1967 re-

3
1

1

reme Court li-

3
2
"
i
1
“‘
2
3

3, Pm present

s prior to the
id and existing
isicng where:

{'ommissioner of
;‘§i011e1' of public

§ to observe and
Cr ecognized.

#
i

... e

x
b

2 and Bus ll.‘;lbee
moner of public
z1in leases issued
x,ma 1487, ch. 13.

Sl

act.-—The pur-
husmcss enter-
f. and operation
y of refinery
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LEASE 0¥ OIL AND GAS LANDS (-1 1-60
charge stocks through granting a preference to such petvoleum refiney-
jes in the sale of state royalty oil acerning from public land oil and gas
leases,

History: Laws 1967, ch. 34, § 1.
Title of Act,

An act relating to public lands; pro-

viding for sale of royalties paid in oil;
requiring oil conservation commission

7-11-58. Definitions.—As used in this act [7-11-57 to 7-1(-63]:

A. “Refinery charge stocks” means crude oils, petroleum or gas
condensates, and blends thereof and all other products charged or
chargeable to petroleum refinery facilities; and

B. “Royalty o0il” means crude oil, Jiguid petroleum products, con-

densates from wells or lease plants, or a mixture thereof,
C. “Small business” means an _independenlly -owned and operated

to_determine whether in-state petroleum
loﬂnengl_gpp_tled lo 1uofclence; and au-
thorizing commissioner of publie lands
to regul Tate and conduct such sales:—

Laws 1867, c¢h. 3.

concern primarily engaged in petroleum refining when it does not nave.
more than thirty thousand [30 0001 barrels per day of crude oil capacity
from owned or leased facilitics.

History: Laws 1967, ch. 34, § 2.

7-11-59.__Pavineni of royalties of the state in oil on demand.—All

royaltics aceruing to the state under any oil or gas Tease or permit under
sectiong T-11-1. thl’ough 7-11- So Ncw Mexico St'ttutes Annotated, 1953

Conipilation, shall be paid in royalty. oil on demand of the commissioner

of public langds. ...

History: Laws 1867, ch. 34, § 3.

7-11-60. Sale of state oil royalties—Preference—Authority of com-
missioner.—~A. Upon granting any oil or gas lease upon public lands
in the state, and during the term of any existing lease, the commissioner
of public lands may offer for sale from time to time, for such peried as
he may determine, by competitive bidding, upon notice and advertise-
ment on sealed bids, a port'ton or all ol the royalty oil accruing or
reserved to the state under such leases. Such advertisement and sale

shall reserve to the commissioner of public lands the right to reject all-

bids whenever in his judgment the interest of the state demands. In
cases where no satisfactory bid js receivéd or where the dCLCI)lC(l bidder
fails to complete the purchase or where the commissiouer of public
lands shall determine that it is unwise in the public intevest to accept
the offer of ‘the highest bidder, the commissioner of public Jands, within

hiz diceretion, mav readvertice anch 1'n}’ﬂ|ty oil for sale, 5_0“ it at a-

ebaVady diad

rivate sale at not less than the market price for such period o accept
the cash value thereof from the lessee.

B. The sale of state royalty oil by the commissioner of public lands
in accordance with subsectivn A of this section shall be subject to the

following provxslons :
(1) The commissioner of public lan ds, when a determination has

been made by the oil conservation commission that “sufiicient supplics

of refinery charge 'stocks are not available on _the open market to re-

fineries wnthm the state wlnch do not hav an adequate source of
181
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supply for refinery charge stocks, shall grant preferences to such
petroleum reffﬁer‘ié's“iﬁwt‘}ié'éfi?é"'b?“i‘o5'alt5' oil under the provisions of
this section, for processing or use in such petroleum refineries but not
for resale in kind; rovided, 10wever, that agreements provic g for {he

exchange of ref ery charvge stocks purchased under this act for other

refinery charge stocks on a volume or equivalent value basis will not Le .

construed as constituting a resale in kind prohibited by this act [7-11-57
to 7-11-63]. Where an exchange agreement has been entered into ox is
contemplated with regard to royalty oil available for sale, fuil informa-
tion relative thereto must be furnished either at the time of filing
applications to purchase royalty oil or with the submission of 4 bid.

(2) The commissioner of public lands ma; sell_to petroleum refin.
ories Iocated in the state and not having 8T own source of supply of
rennery cnarge stocks, at private sale at n ] ico,
any royalty oil accruing or reserved io the state under ojl and gas
leases upon public lands, provided:

(a) that in selling such royalty oil the commissioner may, at his
Att————

discretion, prorate such royalty oil among refineries;
ZB; fﬂaE penamg the making of a permanent contract for the
sale of any royalty oil, as herein provided, the commissionoy of public

lands may sell the cutrent product at private sale, at not less than
the market price;

(¢) the commissioner shall assess a fee not to exceed the actual
additional cost, if any, of administering the procedures under thig
act, which fee shall be assessed against the purchaser of the royalty
oil; and

(d) in no instance shall the additional trucking charges caused by
a change in purchaser and a subsequent change in the methoed of oil
delivery or trucking distance pe allowed to decrease the value of
the royalty oil or the taxes assessed against such oil,

History: Laws 1967, ch. 34, §4.

7-11-61.  Application for breference in sale of royalty oil—Require-
ments.—A petroleum refinery within the state unable to purchase in
the open market at prevailing prices an adequate supply of refinery
charge stocks of g quality to meet the needs of its existin etroleum
reﬁnerF gagac;‘;g may file an application and mm—xﬁﬁm%m

¢ ol “eonservation commizsion, Such application shall be filed in
triplicate and must be accompanied by a detailed statement containing
the following information :

A, the\full name and address of the applicant; the \location of the
Jetroleum refinery;ja complete disclosure of applicant’s. afilliation or
assocjation with any other petroleum refiner of oil if such relationship
exists; and{yecasons for believing that applicant is ,,qnti.tlc,(Lm-eLm:cfcr:
ence under this act [7-11-57 to 7-11-63], including \n ful showing of

-efforts made to pu urchage refinery charge stocks in th .oben_market ;.

B, [the capacity of the refinery to be supplied and i;lm_ammnmggymg__
and| grade_of all refinery charge stocks cwrently available to. the
applicant petroleum refiner by pu rchase; and

" 182
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C. the minimum amount
stocks needed to meet existin
ery capacity, the field or fields
a potential source of refinery ¢
to its refinery, and the ava’
refiner proposes to utilize,

History: Laws 1967, ch. 34, §:

7-11-62. Grant of prefere
servation commission shall e
refineries within the state re
that the showing submitted i
notify the applicant and s}}:
deems necessary. Upon bein
fide small business enterpris
within the intent of this act
commission shall notify the
that the applicant is eligible -
for the purchase of royalty oi

History: Laws 1067, ch. 34, §

7-11-63. Advertising for |
A, Where the commissioner
for sale, the royalty oil will )
papers or periodicals of genc
with rxegulations to be prom
will set the day and hour on
office of the commissioner ‘of
and conditions of sale. The n¢
state, ,

B. Bids may be sulnnitte¢
I3 asserted prizsuant to the.

“11-637. W . ve such prefor.
by the showing required in
asserting a pre[erengg_ aud
priority. over Bidders who ha
for the same royalty oil,

C. The commizaionar of g
and shall award the oil as fol

(1) where none of the bi
entitled to a preference, the
bidder offering the higrhest p
fications governing the sale;

(2) wherelkt;vc; (2] 01"71
oroperly entitled to a prefe;
i‘erf‘)e(l hidder offerhig the hi;
sﬁEEiﬁeations governing the :

(8) where two [2] or m¢
royalty oil from bidders pro;




D

!
!

references to such
'r the provisions of
1 vefineries but not
ts providing for the
: this act for other
ue basis will not be
- by this act [7-11.57
un entered into or is
i sale, full informa-
:the time of filing
Jission of a bid.
“:to petrofeum refin-
_source of supply of
it the market price,
runder oil aud gas

,moner may, at }us
A en =

Hes;

1t contract for the

amissioner of public

e at rot less than

N Ty e

‘prexceed the artaal

“scedures under this

. 1aser of the royalty

7 charges caused by

. 1 the methed of oil
~rease the value of

t oil.
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ible to purchase in

supply” of refinery
_existing petroleum
‘ing documents with

n shall be filed in
:‘atement containing

b the location of the

cant’s affiliation or

"‘lf such relationship

mtitled to a prefer-
. a full showing of

~1e open market;

. the amount; source
y available to the

LEASE OF OIL AND GAS LANDS 7-11-63

C. lthe minimum_amount _and grade of additional refinery charge
stocks needed to meet existing refinery commitments or exlsfmg efin—_

eryc QQath‘Ithe ﬁdd ox fields qucL petrolem 11‘0 ner believes, oj_t‘cr
a polential source of vef neluha_lgc, s,.ocks sum)ly because of proximity

to_its refinery, aand Jthe available {ransportation facilities which tho
1ef‘mer propose tp utllue.

Hmtor). L'ms 1967 ch. 31, §5.

Grani_of preference hased upon application.—The oil con-
servation comir tine each application from petroleum

refineries within the _“s_mt,“reque‘stmrr a preference and where it finds
that the showing submitted is madequdte or unsatisfactory, it shall so

I'IL'UQ.
servation commission_shall

notify the applicant_and shall_require such_additional showiig as it -

Upon bemrr satisfied ‘that the apphcant is a hona

deems necessary.
)emtng an oil refinery in this state

fide small business ent

within_the infenf of this act
commission shall notity the commissioner of public lands n \vmtmg

that the applicant i§ eligible to be granted a prefercrice under this act,
for the purchase of royalty oil.
History: Laws 1987 ch. 34, §86.

7-11-62. Advertising_for bids—Priority of bLidders—Award of oil—
A. Where the commissioner of public lands(elects} to offer royalty oil

for sale, the royalty oil will be advertised for sale in_designated news- '

papers or periodicals of general circulation in the state in-accordance
with regulations to he promulgated by the commissioner. 'The notice
will set the day and hour on which sealed bids will be received in the
office of the commissgioner of public lands, and will contain the terms
and conditions of sale. The notice will be published at the expense of the

state.

accompanied

by the showmg required in the apphcatlon under t‘us act. Didders

asserting a prefervence and found properly entitled thereto will yece Ve
1ty over I)ndders \hohdveno reiumncewhere the bids arg made

C The commissioner of public Iands shall consider all bids submitted
and shall award the oil as follows:

(1) where none of the hidders for the same voyalty oil ig praperly
entitled to a preference, the royalty oil wxll be awarded to the quahﬁed
hiddoey nﬂ»‘nvlnn- the 'hy{rhgst ______

fications governing the sale,
(2) where two [2] or inore bidders for the same royalty oil are

properly entitled to a prefercuce, the oil will be awavded to the pre.

ferred biddev oftering the highegt price therefor i accordance with the

specifications governing the sale; anc
(3) where two [2] or more identical bids are received for the same
royalty oil from bidders properly entitled to a preference, the commis-

183
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7-13-1 PUBLIC LAWNDS

_sioner reserves the right to prorate the royalty oil among the bidders
in such amounts as he may deem equitable, or if it is not practicable to
prorate the royalty oil, to award it to one of such bidders by public
drawing after notiée to the bidders who submitted the identical bids.

D. In connection with the sale of royalty oil under this act, the
commissio-ner of public lands reserves the right to reject all bids and

ortion thereof at private sale to any

a preference at not less

seli the ‘
refinery entitled to

petroleum

an the market price

whenever in his judgment the spirit and intent of this act will be sub-

served thereby.
History: Laws 1967, ch. 34, § 7.

ARTICLE 13—ARCHAEOLOGY

7.13-1. Repealed.

Repeal.
This section (Laws 19 ch, 202, §1; archaeologist
C. S. 1929, § 134-1001; 191 Comp., §8- 1968, ch. i3,

un™

7.13-2 to 7-13-7. Kepealed.
Repeal.
Sections 7-13-2 to 7-18-7 (Lan
\ 42, §5 1 to 6; 1941 Comp., $§ 8-)\302 to  repealed by Laws 1§
8\307), relating to the preservatida of For present law, see
ruixs and monuments of historical, ax¢ch-

IAL, RESOURCES ON STA

Section

7-15-1. hort title

7-15-2. finitions

7.15-3.  Adginistration of act.

7.15-4. Geo¥hermal resources of commercial Wlue.
7-15-5. Leasd¢—Apptications—Limitations.
7-15-6.  Knowm\geothermal resources fields.
7-15-7. Leases—\Ferms.

7-15-8. leases—RXelinquishment.

7-15-9. © Rent or roXalties—Waiver—Suspension—Re uction.
4.15-10. Suspension Xf operation and production.
7-15-11. Leases—DurM{ion.

7.15-12. Combining gedhermal resources.

7.15-13. Re-injecting ged¢hermal resources.
7.15-14. Co-operative dev®opment or operation,
7-15-15. Posting of open ackeage—Simultaneous application
7-15-16. State land sales an Jeases—Reservations.

7.15-17. Use of the surface. i
7.15-15. Bounds---Surface daman Porformance.
15-19. State lands—JurisdictioXs.

General mining lease—L¥ase preference.
Transferability.

Inspection of records—Xep ts.

7-16- Violation of lease—Notice—Morfeiture.
7.15-24\ Removing improvements upon ermination of lease.
7-15-25. \ Regulations.

Vithholding state lands from led c—-Lease by competitive bids

7:15-27. INyblic hearings.
7-15.98.  CoVnteral assignment of leases.

7-15-1. Short title—This et [7-15-I\to 7-15-28] may b
the “Geothierniyl Resources Act”

1301), relatigg to office of. the state
-vas repealed by Laws

acological or scientXic value and to tha

1931, science commission o\New Mexico, were
9, ch. 223, §14.
7-4 to 4-27-15.

LANDS

\

e cited \as

LEASE OF GEO1

flistory: Laws 1067, ch. 148, § 1.

Title of Act.

An act relating to goothermal 1

7-15-2. Definitions.—As used
15-1 to 7-15-28]:

A, “geothermal resources” N
the energy, in whatever form, be
resulting from, or created by,
uatural heat, and all minerals !
¢rom naturally heated fluids, b
whatever form, found below tf
oil, hydrocarbon gas and other

B. “eommissioner” means tk

C. “state lands” includes all
by school districts, beds of navis
and lands in which mineral right

D. “lease” means a lease f.

thermal resources from state la
B. “well” means any well fo

or any well on lands producing

suimed to contain geothermal rc
History: Laws 1967, ch. 158, § 2.

7.15-3. Administration of ¢
Resources Act [7-15-1 to 7-15:
nultiple use of gtate land anc
of other leases on the same la
the existence of leases jssued Pt

* ghall not preclude other uses

operations under other leases,
interfere with or endanger op¢
to the (Geothermal Resouxces
jssued pursuant to the Gcot‘ng
fere with or endanger operati
any other law. The Geqlvherm
to supersede the authority wh
with respect to the managemel
lands and resources wider §ts
History: Laws 1987, ch. 158, §3.

7-15-4. Geothermal resour
determined by the commiissic
thermal energy g also susde).
the geothermal resources in
market therefor exists, prodv
may be yequired by the comn

History: Jaws 1067, chi. 168, §4




